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TVSC board approves $3.92 rate

A school budget that
includes the maximum in-
crease allowable with-

out appeal and sets a

rate of $3.92 per $100
of assessed valuation
was unanimously approv-
ed Thursday night by
members of the Tippecan-
oe Valley school board.
No protestors were pre-

sent. If approved by
county and state tax

boards, the rate will
be an increase of 27

cents fromlast year and

_
will include a $3.10
general fund rate and

an 82 cent cumulative.

building fund.
The increase will be

used to offset recent

teacher and principal
salary boosts and price

increases in supplies.
The board approved

hiring Pam Walters as

audio-visual aide and
boted 4-1 to have build-

ing trades classes con-

struct a house at’ Men-

tone on land already
owned by TVSC. Dr. John

Preparation Meeting
Conducted at Mentone

Another enthusiastic

Tippecanoe Valley Cru-

sade Spiritual Prepara-
tion meeting was conduc-

ted at the Mentone Unit-

ed Methodist Church Mon-

day night with the Rev.

J,D. Thomason in charge.
He was assisted by the

Rev. Donald Poyser, Cl-

arence Mark, Jerry Kin-

dig and the Rev. Lowell

Burris.
utive and prep meeting
will be conducted at

6:30 and 7:30 p.m. res-

pectively at the Mentone

United Methodist Church

on Monday, September 10.

Choir practice and

preparation of ushers

will be at the Akron

Church of God, Sunday
afternoon, September 9,

from 2:30 to 3:30. The

choir is directed by
the Rev. Ray Bradway.
Ushers will be instruct-

ed by Wayne Baker.

Grass Fire

Akron and Mentone fire

departments were sum-

moned Monday afternoon

to extinguish a grass
fire near Barr Lake in

Newcastle township. The

fire was on the former

Gaston Coplen farm, now

owned by Charles Runkle.

The latter declined as-

sistance, according to

firemen.

The next exec-°

McKee cast the dissent-

ing vote. Superintend-
ent of Schools Robert
Forbes said six boys
from each high school

had enrolled and that

the course would be of-

fered on a half-day ba-
sis with the instruct-

or, Charles Fellers,
teaching other vocation-

al subjects the other

half day. Richard Gosh-
ert suggested having the

boys remodel an existing
structure since enroll-

ment was light. His

suggestion received lit-
tle encouragement from

Forbes or from follow
‘board members.

Board members author-

ized payment of $9,703.
60 to. Bahney Chevrolet

Burgtars Strike

Franger Gas

Burglars gained entry
at Franger Gas Co., two

miles west of Akron,
early Friday morning by
prying open a

_

front

door. They ransacked

offices, desks and file

cabinets and opened a

floor safe by peeling
the door. Approximate-
ly $250 in cash and

checks was reported
missing.

Investigating were Ak-

ron, state and county
police officers.

Sales for a new bus and

approved reducing Robt.

Igney&# contract by $250
and increasing Dennis

Hoff&#39 by $250 because

of a change in assist-

ant coaching assign-
ments.

Oliver England was ap-

pointed school lunch co-,
ordinator for the entire

corporation following a

vote to join the feder-

al school lunch program.

TVSC set
Tippecanoe Valley Sch-

ool Corporation this

week announced a free

meal policy for school

children unable to pay
the full price of meals

served in schools under

the National School

Lunch Programs.
Local school officials

have adopted the follow-

ing family size-income
criteria for use in de-

termining eligibility:

Family Size Income

2,740
3,600
4,460
5,310
6,100
6,890
7,600
8,310
8,960
9,600

10,240
10,880
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AHS and MH students
For a two week period

beginning today, stu-

dents at Akron and Men-

tone high schools will

participate in a maga~
zine subscription pro-

gram to benefit students,
community and

_

school.

The program is organiz-
ed and sponsored by var-

ious school organiza-
tions.

In announcing the ac-

tivity, the school prin-
cipals, John Hurst and

Forst Dunnuck, said,
&qu are pleased to be

associating with QSP.
This plan represents
the same high degree of

skill, knowledge and in-

tegrity manifested by
its parent company ,

Readers Digest Associa-~

tion, Inc.&qu
School magazine sales

programs have been in

existence for some 45

years, They offer stu-

dents a chance to help

their school, their com-

munities and themselves.

The profits, represent-
ing a good percentage
of the subscription
prices, are retained by

the school to use in

the purchase of items

not usually provided by
the school budget.

The QSP program has

the added effect of

teaching students to

work as a team, develop
initiative, and gain

business experience. In

offering over 200 pub-
lications found in the

home, it helps the com-

munity develop better

reading habits, say the

officials. Magazines
listed are Reader&#3 Di-

gest, Sports Illustrat-

ed, McCall&#39; and other

quality women&# maga-
zines and many special

interest publications.
Hurst and Dunnuck ex=

pressed hopes for a suc-

Akron. Librar

Akron, ing, heeie

BIG MUSKMELONS: Melissa Rager, daughter of Mr.
Mrs. Eldon Rager,

Henderson,

Akron,
banana muskmelons raised by Mr.

also of Akron.

shows off some giant
and Mrs. Jesse

hot lunch policy
Each additional family

member should add $640.
Children from families

whose income is at or

below those shown are

eligible for free meals.

In addition, families

not meeting this criter-

ia but with other unus-

ual expenses due to un-

usually high medical ex-

penses, shelter costs

in excess of 307, of in-

come, special education

expenses due to the men~-

tal or physical condi-

tion of achild, and di-

saster or casualty loss-

es are urged to apply.
They may do so by

filling in the applica-
tion forms sent home in

a letter to parents.
Additional copies are

available at the princ-
ipal&# office in each

school. The information

provided on the appli-
cation will be confiden-

begi sales
cessful campaign and

asked the community to

remember when a student

“approaches you during
these next days, please
realize that you are

not contributing but are

assisting in a service

to that student, his

school and the commun-

ity membership. Most

likely, we would purch-
ase these magazines any-

way, so we feel it is

better todo it from one

of our students.&quot;

tial and will be used

only for the purpose of

determining eligibility.
Applications may be sub-

mitted any time during
the school year.

In certain cases fos-

ter children are also

eligible for these ben-

efits. If a family has

such children Living
with them and wishes to

apply for such meals for

them, they should con-

tact the school.
In the operation of

child feeding programs,
no child will be dis-

criminated against be-

cause of his race, sex,

color, or national ori-

gin.
Under the provision

of the policy the school

prinicpal will review

applications and deter-

nine eligibility.
If a parent is dis-

satisfied with the rul-

ing of the official he

may make a request eith-

er orally or in writing
to Robert Forbes, Men-

tone, for a hearing to

appeal the decision.

Hearing procedures are

outlined in the policy,
a complete copy of which

is on file in each sch-

ool and in the office

of the superintendent
where it may be review-

ed by any interest per-
son.

ee

The most valuable gift
you can give another is

a good example.

Reception to Honor Mrs. Broady Saturday
A reception honoring

the appointment of Mrs.

Nancy Terrell Broady as

Grand Adah for the Ord-

er of the Eastern Star

in Indiana will be Sat-

urday afternoon, Sept.

8, from 3:30 to 4:30 p.

m. in the Akron school

gym. A social hour will

precede a program.

At 7:10 p.m., the Wor-

thy Grand Matron will

make her official visit

to Akron, Rochester and

Gilead chapters Order

of Eastern Star.

Today you may shirk

your responsibilities-~
tomorrow you will meet

the results.



AR ‘YOU’ WILLING?
-To close your book of complaints and to ope the

~ book of praise?
To believe other men are as sincere as you and

to treat them with respect?
To ignore what life owes you and think about what

you owe life?

friendly?

Peooooesooooe

sifted all-purpose flour

quick or old fashioned
uncooked

Heat oven to moderate (375°F.). Place rhubarb in 9-inch
and cornstarch

slowl stir in apple juice. Cook, stirring con-
il and clear. Pour over rhubarb, tossing

Square baking pan. Combine granulated
in

tb base.

preheated oven (375°F.) about 35 minutes. Serve with vanilla
ice cream.

How to ruin a town
Seldom does a week go by but what

this editor hears some type of criticism
about the our area towns. Often the re-

marks are made by those who do nothing--
except complain.

We do not recommend that the follow-

ing rules be adopted but if there are any
individuals who want to- ruin their town,

this platform should get results. On the

contrary, if you want to help your town,
maybe these are some pitfalls you will

want to avoid.
1. Don’t pay taxes, Let the other fellow

pay his. Vote against taxes then fuss be-

cause the streets are not kept up and the

police protection is lax.
2. Never attend any meetings called

for the good of the town. If you do, don’t
have anything to say. Wait until you get

outside and then degrade those who made the

suggestions. Find fault with everything that

was done.
3. Get all the town will give you,

and don’t give anything in return, Write

unsigned letters to the editor demanding
more for your tax money.

4. Talk cooperation, but don’t do any
work for the town unless they make you
chairman or pay you for your efforts.

5. Never accept any office. It’s easier

to criticize than to do things. Accuse any-~
body who serves in an elected office of

being a publicity seeker.
6. Don’t do any more than you have

to. When others willingly and unselfishly
give their time to make a better town,
howl because the town is run by a clique.

7. Don’t back your fire or police de-

partment, If the firemen work to bring the

To stop looking for friendship and to start being

To be content with such things as you have and

stop whining for the things you do not have?

To enjoy the simplest things of life and to cease

striving for the artificial pleasure of the day?
To forget what you have accomplished and to

meditate on what others have done for you?

—Reprinted from The Meter

Published by Oklahoma Gas & Electric Co.
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It&#3 awfully hard to

read a mewspaper or a

magazine without sneak-

ing at least a tiny peek
at the horoscope column,
that purveyor of such

interesting information

as the fact that people
born urider my sign (Li-
bra) are extravagant and

lazy, given to self-in-

dulgence anda lot of

other bad traits but not

all bad since we would
make excellent judges

because we can see both

sides to every situa-

tion.
For a long time I&#39;

been convinced those

columns are too negative,
too damaging to the

frail human spirit that
needs something more

substantial to cling to

than a veiled threat to

&quot;bew a person bear-

ing gifts or who gives
advice; he has ulterior

motives&qu or “drive with
extreme caution; if pos-
sible, stay home.&q We

try to ignore them, but

let a person offer us a

fresh pie and we find
ourselves giving it and

the giver a second look
before we accept, and

driving with caution has

to be a way of life to

survive the crowded
roads.

:

Negative, bad, possib-
ly even the work of Sa-
tan himself, some people
say, the columns con-

tinue to gain readers,
probably becaus like

me, they can&#3 resist a

possibility the next day
will be much, much bet~-

ter than the one before.

POODSOSOSOSOOOOOSOOOSOSD

I&#39

ways

considered many
to uncover’ the

insurance rates down, tell everybody tha
it is what they are supposed to do. Don’t
thank them or the policemen for endanger-
ing their lives so that you might- have a

safer town in which to live. Demand special
treatment; raise cain if anybody expects

you to obey traffic and parking laws.
8. Look at every proposition in a sel-

fish way. If you are not the one that
gets the most out of it, vote against it.
Never consider what it will do for the

good of the town as a whole.
9. Don’t do anything for the youth of the

town. Criticize them as potential delin-
quents. Keep your feet on them, Encourage
them to move away when they grow up.

10. If you have good town leaders,
don’t follow them. Take a jealous attitude
and talk down everything they do.

11, Don’t work on any committee. Tell
them, ‘‘I’m too busy.”’

12. Don’t say anything good about your
town. Be the first to point up its short-

comings, Pretend that if trouble comes your
way, it will be residents of some other
town who will visit you while you are ill,
bring inthe fire department if your
home is burning, comfort you if you lose

a dear one, stand back of you in disaster.
13. And don’t support your local retail

stores and industries. Claim the prices
and services at stores in other towns are

better. Claim industry and its payroll
hurts the town. But if you need a dona-

tion, ask your local stores and industries
for it. Expect them to back you, but don’t
back them,

If these 13 points don’t ruin your town,
it’s not your fault. You did your best!

BY AN SHEETZ

sinister persons who
write these columns, but

they are faster than I

am. For instance, would

you believe? my predic-
tion for Tuesday was that

I would feel better than
usual and my job per-
formance would reflect
this. Now that&#39; not

bad. A day like that is

one anyone could use.

Reading the prediction
Monday night keyed me up
and gave me an imagined
feeling of so much well

being that I allowed my-
self to be talked into

an eight-mile bike hike
with the boys. Eight
miles! My previous re-

cord had been four.
Not only did we ride

eight miles, we made it
in less than an hour, a

feat made possible by a

lot of. blood-thirsty
dogs chasing us, their

gnashing teeth and gr-
owls adding impetus to

make good time. Sur-=

prisingly, I felt wond-
erful. Wow! was I going

to be ready for that
good day. To show how

alert I now was, I read
until midnight,

On Tuesday, the rains

came and their soothing
sound on the roof lull-

ed me into a sleep that
threatened to last un-

til noon and might have
if I hadn&#3 suddenly
awakened with a fuiinm

feeling across my bac!
that would not ge away.

In fact, all day, my
back ached and ached.
Now, I didn&#39 ride that
bike on my back, I can

tell you, but it seems

to have taken the toll
for the whole eight-mile
ride. What with favor-

ing itall day, the rest

of my activities were

slowed considerably and

my performance reflect-
ed this. Somehow, this

was not what I had hop-
ed for.

All of which, I decid-

ed, only went to further

Prove that horoscopes
were pretty dumb. But
then I found another one

for the same day, and
while it may be Libra&#39;s

ability to see both
Sides, I felt I had de-
served the veiled warn-

ing: &quot stand to pro-
fit handsomely from your

labor the next few

days, At that rate,
it&#39;l be the end of the
week before my back quits
hurting.

IfLThad time, I&#3 in-

dulge in something ex-

travagant like staying
in bed but won&#3 for
fear of being consider-

ed lazy by my sons who
are again clamoring for
another speedy eight-

mile bike hike to see

if we can break our re-

cord,

I cheated Tuesday and

peeked at my horoscope
for Wednesday, Again,
it was wonderful! Really

good. It was so good I

don&#3 intend to ever

read another one. I may
have a lot of those

crazy Libran traits, but

I&#39;mals stubbor enough
to quit while I&#3 still

ahead.

Wh Worry?
There are only two

reasons for worry: Eith-

er you are successful
or you are not success-—
ful. If you are success-

ful, there is nothing
to worry about. If you
are not successful,
there are only two

things to worry about:

Your health is good or

you are sick. If your
health is good, there

is nothing to worry a-

bout. If you are sick,
there are only two things

to worry about: You are

either going to get well

oryou are going to die.
If you are going to get
well, there is nothing

to worry about. If you
are going to die, there
are only two things to

worry about: You are ei-
ther going to heaven or

you are not going to

heaven. And if you are

going*to heaven, there
is nothing to worry a-

bout, If you are going
to the other place, you
will be so busy shaking
hands with your friends
that yeu won&#39 have time

to worry. So why worry?

DID YOU KNOW?

Charles H. Rauschke,
chairman of the Fulton

Co. U.S. Savings Bond

Committee, has received
a report revealing the

county&# savings bonds
sales for July were

$15,870 compared with

$4,172 for the corres-

ponding period of last

year.

The Board of Directors

of General Telephone Co.
of Indiana, Inc., de-

clared a regular cash

dividend of 624 cents

per share on $2.50 pre-
ferred stock, according

to Albert E. Beckwith,
president. The dividend

is payable Oct.

1

to all
shareholders of record

at the close of business

Sept. 14.

Combining THE AKRON NEWS, es-
tablished 1889, and THE MENTONE
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Offices at Akron and Mentone, Indi-
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Published at Akron, Indiana, every
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Subse riptio paid in advance
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Chi Was. News
6 Years Ago

Twelve buildings in the business district of

Liberty Mills burned clean Tuesday morning of
last week, just 22 years and one day after Ak-
ron had its chief fire and in which the AKRON

NEWS lost its all and the shooting stick. The
loss in the Liberty Mills fire amounted to

$15,000 to $25,000. Some of the losses will
never re-build. Some of the buildings belong-

ed to widowed ladies who lived from the rental
their only income and they have not the means

with which to rebuild. And for these reasons

Liberty Mills will probably never again be as

prominent in the trade of that locality as it
has been in the past. Inthe early Life of that

part of Wabash country, Liberty Mills was an

important factor, but North Manchester with its

commercial activity and two railroads pulled
the business away from the little town,

Trustee Whitcomb solved the problem of fill-

ing Prof. Neel&quo place within a few hours or

rather within a few days after he found that a

new man must be had. It is filled by Mrs. Ne-

el&#3 brother, Prof. Knight, of Brownstown,
Jackson county, who has accepted of the place.

It is a strange coincidence that our school

superintendent has mot been exactly taken out

of the ‘family, and yet it was not brought on

by any effort on the part of anyone interested

directly, so far as we see it.

Mr. and Mrs. Nic Waechter, Mr, and Mrs. Guy
Wakely and Mrs. Norah Potter went to Chicago

last Sunday morning via Mentone. In Chicago
they took a boat for Milwaukee 85 miles up the

coast, and where they spend the day very pleas-
antly. They returned to Chicago in the eve-

ning, xeaching there about eleven o&#39;clo
caught their train for Mentone and reached home

on first car Monday morning, weary, but they
had been visiting.

39 Years Ago
Last Monday Jack Morris took several of his

helpers on an outing and they all went to see

the Hagenback-Wallace circus, which was in Fort

Wayne for the day. Jack also delivered some

.
horses to the circus. Those who accompanied

him were Arthur Bacon, Charles Daniels, Everett

Clemens, Reuben Miller, Ed Gray, Dewey Merley
and Jackie Morris.

D. A. Pike was appointed to the county coun-

cil, this week to .fil]. the place vacated by the

resignation of Selah Maby.
W. W. Stokes attended a Cabinet meeting of

the Fuller Brush Co. in South Bend Tuesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Branning have moved into

the Loder Patterson property.
Mrs. Charles Irelan spent last week with her

parents, Mr. and Mrs. George Baum. Mr. Irelan

accompanied her home Labor Day.
Mr. and Mrs. Vern Cumberland and Mr. and Mrs.

Carl Griffiths attended the World&#39 Fair in

Chicago. They returned home Monday.
Mary Beik and Hazel Higgins spent Sunday night

in Wabash with Mary Mipe, an aunt of Miss Beik.

Mr. and Mrs. Calvin Richter of Detroit, Mich.

and Mrs. Minnie Richter of Monon were guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Nat Ross andMrs. Dora Bright over

Labor Day.
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Stokes and Claude Billings

were in Manchester Friday evening of last week

25 Years Ago
Walter Harris and Jay Emahiser have each re-

ceived a new Chevrolet.

Kay Hill and Dwight Groninger, 1948 Akron

high school graduates, will leave Saturday for

Clinton, So. Carolina, where they will enter

Presbyterian College for the fall term.

The Misses Marjorie Kercher, Geraldine Mill-

er and Kathryn Barnes and Mr. and Mrs. Hers-

chel Teel have returned from a trip to the

Black Hills and to Denver, Colorado, where they
attended a part of the International Youth Con-

vention of the Church of God.

Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Pratt of Montrovia, Cal.,
and their nephew, Edward Jay Pratt, of Detroit,

spent several days last week with Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Pratt and Mr. and Mrs, Paul Bowen.

10 Years Ago
Guest speaker for the September 10 Akron Lions

Club meeting will be Elias Bazzini, Spanish
teacher inthe Tippecanoe Valley School Corpor-
ation gchools.

Mr. andMrs. Larry Straley have purchased Mr.

and Mrs. George Kuhn&#3 farm,

The Rev. and Mrs. Everett Culp of Cumberland,

Md., called on the Rev. and Mrs. Claude Fawns

Saturday. .

Dan Smith of Syracuse, N. Y., attended the

annual convention of speech in Denver, Colo-

rado, and visited his parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Cleotus Smith, before returning to New York.

DI YOU KNOW?

Mr. and Mrs. Don K.
Walters and family vis-
ited her parents, Joe

and Juanita Boswell,
over the Labor Day week-

end.

Rev. and Mrs. Claude

Fawns spent Sunday in
Kokomo visiting friends
and attending the 50th

wedding anniversary of

Mr. and Mrs. Omer Zell
whom Mr, Fawns had mar-

ried when he was pastor
of the Beamer Methodist
Church,

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. A. C.

Hammerel, Elkhart, were

Mr, and Mrs. Alan Kindig
and Greg of Holland, Mi.
and Mr. and Mrs. Leon

Kindig and Mr. and Mrs.

_Loren Sheetz and sons

of Akron.

Mrs. Virginia Stephens
of LaPorte and Mrs. Rita

Rose of Rochester enjoy-
ed dinner withMrs. Lena

Kuhn Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Francis

Thompson and Ronnie were

hosts of a cook-out Sun-

day evening in honor of
his sister, Mrs. Stewart

Eaton, who goes to the

Cleveland Clinic. The

guests were Mr. and Mrs.

Clarence Thompson, Mr.
and Mrs. Denny Thompson
and Angie, Mr.. and Mrs.

Robert Thompson, Brad,
Chad, Ty and Ryan, Mr.

Kimm Harshman, Mrs.

Barbara Yonkers, Elk-

hart, and Mr. and Mrs.

Stewart Eaton.

Sunday dinner guests
at the home of Mrs.

Garla Taylor and Trent

and Nancy in honor of

Tom, Joyce Taylor, and

Polly Richard&#39;s birth-

days. Present to enjoy
the day were Mr. and

Mrs. Frank Jones and

Vickie, Richard Morris,
Mr. and Mrs. Floyd Wal-

ters and Dale and Pam,
Mrs. Bea Lotz, Mr. and

Mrs. Tom Taylor, Mr. and

Mrs. Ronald Richard,
Nancy White, Dennis

Campbell, David Kerlin,
and Bob Ryman.

Truck on Display

The 1902 Lincoln truck

belonging to the Fulton

Co. .Historical Society
is now on display at

Garver Motors, Rochest-

er. It was pictured in

the So. Bend Tribune on

Aug. 19. The car was

driven at Kewanna by
Cliff Downs and Jim Hub-

bard.

For Your Perfect

WEDDING
INVITATIONS and

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Thermograved by

y

Traditionally beavtiful
and so sensibly priced

AKRON/ NEWS

Las.Donas Club...

Has Guests

The Las Donas Women
Club guest night was

Monday evening in the
home of Mrs. Fred Haney,
Jr.

&quot;Members enjoyed an in-

spiring and creative

chalk talk, “Down Mem-

ory Lane&q by Mrs. Lar-
RA ry Rhodes and her dau-

Monday, Rev. and Mrs. ghter, Christine.

Claude Fawns spent the Guests present were

day with the family of Mrs. David French, Mrs.

their daughter, Mr. and Jame Morgan, Mrs. Den~-

Mrs. M,. M. Eikenberry tis Groninger.
and Steve, at Chatter- Members present. were
box, Epworth Forest by Mrs. Robert Shafer, Wil-

Lake Webster, liam Gagnon, Allen Hel-

tzel, John Zimmerman,

Z

Charles Miller, Marvin
There are now avail~ Gagnon, Robert Ogle,

able, coffee dispensers Robert Cumberland, Miles
for officeuse that look Hoffman and John McKee.

exactly like filing cab- The Sept. 10th busin-
inets. They will match

... meeting will be in
up with an untold numb-

j4. home of Mrs. John
er of coffee drinkers 7; oyman

.

who look exactly like *

office workers.

PUB AUCT
We will he movin into a mobile home and will

sell our personal property located 2 blocks south
.

of stop light in Akron on 19.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 811
30” gas stove year old, Cold Spot refrigerat-
or 2 years old, library table, square dining ta-

ble, drop leaf table, stands, sewing and cutt-

ing table, double tiered coffee table, daven-

port folds into bed, 2 blue swivel chairs, card

table and chairs, platform rocker, 4 or more odd

chairs, 2 chest of drawers, 2 dressers, white
double glass cupboard, trunks and old chests,
quilting frame, automatic washer, livingroom rug

and 2 braided rugs, twin bed and mattress, hot
.

plate, clothes hamper, two steel shelves. Dish-
es, pans, glasses, salt and pepper shakers, puz-

zles, pictures, bird cage, station wagon cush-

ions, copper boiler, wash board, some antique
dishes, crocks, coal skuddle, small step ladder

‘and large ste pladder, 22’ extension ladder, roof

ladder. Many other small items too numerous to
mention.

Terms: Cash Not Responsible For Accidents

MR. & MRS. JOE WIDEMAN
Wendell Kuhn, Nace ioucer
893-4972 - Akron, Ind.

WE TRY HARDER T PROVIDE YOUR EXACT NEEDS

WITH OU PRINTING

i‘

NEW



Secrist-Moriarty Vows Repeated

The First United Meth-
odist Church in Bourbon

was the sceneofa rain-

bow candlelight ceremony
that recently united in

marriage Miss Karen Se-

crist and Richard J.

Moriarty.
The organist was Mrs.

DeVere Andrews, who ac-

companied the soloist,
Miss Deborah Secrist,

sister of the bride.
Parents of the couple

are Mr. and Mrs, Eugene
Secrist, Bourbon, and

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Moriar-

ty, Tippecanoe,
Miss Peggy Carpenter

was maid of honor. The
bridesmaids were Miss

Janet Robinson, Miss
Donna Lemler and Miss

Lynn Secrist.
David Metheny served

as best man. Dr. James

Morgan, Lewis Feldman
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and Ronald Swihart were

groomsmen, Ushers were

Jeff Secrist and Mike

Keene.

A reception in the

church social room im-

mediately after the wed-

ding honored the couple.
Serving were Mrs. Larry
Hanes, Mrs. Stanley Fil-

son and Mrs. Ronald Wes-

tafer.
Following a wedding

trip north, the couple,
both graduates of Tri-

ton High School, will
attend Indiana Univer-

sity in Bloomington.
Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mor-

iarty entertained at a

rehearsal dinner at the

Brau House in Bremen.
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THE GOVERNMENT OF

HENRY TOMNSHIP

HAS USED ITS REVENUE SHARING PAYMENT

FO THE PERIOD BEGINNING

1972 ENDING JUN 36. 1973

IW THE FOLLOWING MANNER BASED UPO A

TOTAL PAYMENT OF $5,571

ACCOUNT NO.

15 3 @25 Baz

HENRY TOWNSHIP

TOMNSHIP TRUSTEE
FULTON COUNTY

RON INDI

BTS
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NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

BRIDGES, CANALS AND

TUNNELS, THE ENGINEER-

ING CONQUES OF AMERICA

by “David Jacobs and An-

thony E. Neville.
TRADITION AND CHANGE

IN AFRICAN TRIBAL LIFE

by Colin M, Turnbull.
,

THE X-BODIES AND THE

ANSWER by A. L. Baron.

This is the story of

how medical science con=

quered a baffling dis-

ease that killed 10,000
people.

THE ICE MIRROR by Chas.

MacHardy. This is an

adventure story that

holds the reader heart-

in-mouth while boots

scrabble frantically
for a toe-hold, while

thousands of feet below

the smug Swiss valleys
spin softly, sickenly
round, while muscles

sear with strain and the

mind roars meaningless-
ly. The author shows a

deep understanding of

fear and courage.

YOUR NEIGHBOR NORTH -

28th annual edition of

the Canadian Pocket En-

cyclopedia.
THE MORRO CASTLE by

Hal Burton. The end of
the Morro Castle&#39;s sea-

going life was a monu-

mental tragedy compound-
ed by smugness, care-

lessness, inefficiency
and bad luck, The auth-

or as a young reporter
covered the story for

the New York Daily News
and has gathered eye-

witness reports from

living survivors, re-

cords .-from Ward :Line

Logs, and testimony giv-
en at hearings that fol-

lowed the fire to write

a compelling and deva-

stating account, comp-
lete with heroes and

villans, of one of the

great maritime disasters
in American history.

NARC! THE ADVENTURES
OF A FEDERAL AGENT, by

Customs Agent Melvin R.
Hanks (ret.) A master

actor, Agent Hanks shows

you the world of spies
and narcotics from the

inside, This is a seg-
ment of American history
that rivals the lLlive-
list cops and robbers

fiction.
THE LAND BEYOND THE

RIVER by Jesse Stuart.
This is a saga of the
Perkins family - Mommie

and Poppie and an ever-

increasing brood of

children. Mired in pov-
erty in Appalachia, their

treadmill is a familiar
one to those acquainted
with Kentucky mountain

people. An uncle of

Poppies who long before,
moved to Ohio and be-
came a substantial and

influential citizen,
persuades the Perkinses
that the promised land

is just beyond the riv-

er.

WIFE: How do you fig-
ure that today&# high
prices have brought the

generations closer to-

gether?
HUSBAND: Well, our son

won&#3 get his hair cut

and I can&#3 afford to.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Kroft

called on his mother,
Mrs. Emma Kroft, Sunday

afternoon in Denver.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Hileman and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Loyd Hileman,
and family, Mrs. Ruth

Hileman got together
for a picnic dinner at

Town Lake on Saturday.
Mrs. Hazel Wibel of

Peru spent last week
with Mrs. Ruth Bammer-

lin.
Mrs. Ruth Bammerlin,

Mrs. Hazel Wibel, Mrs.
Vera Butt spent Thurs-

day with Mrs, Earl Boggs
of Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Byron
Thompson and Carl Thomp-
son went to Princeton,
ILL. over the Labor Day
weekend to visit Mr. and

Mrs. Amond Ritchie, Ap-
ril and Robin.

Jill Butt spent Sat-

urday night and Sunday
with her grandmother,
Mrs. Vera. Butt. Troy
Butt spent Sunday night
with Mrs. Butt.

Monday, Mrs. Vera Butt

spent the afternoon with
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bamm-

erlin and family in

honor of Dean&#3 birth-

day. Others present
were Mr. and Mrs. Robt.
Bammerlin, Mr. and Mrs.

Dale Bammerlin and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Lyle
Butt and family, Gary
Rensberger.

John and Ann Miller

enjoyed their 50th wed-

Birth
and Mrs. Steven

Box 274A,
Ark., are par-

of a seven pound,

Mr.

Lewis, R. 3,
Gentry,
ents

14 ounce son, Carey Ray,
born Sept. 2. The cou-

ple has a daughter, St-

ephanie. Paternal grand-
parents are Mr. and Mrs.

Raymond Lewis, Mentone.

Paternal great-grand-
parents are Mr. and Mrs.

Ernest Lewis, Argos.
Mr. and Mrs. Haley San-

ders of Grove, Okla.,
are maternal grandpar-
ents.

ARMED SERVICES

teictctctch

NEWS

FT. BENNING, GA.: Army
Private Douglas D. Grogg

of Akron, son of Mrs.

Betty J. Melton, R. 4,
Traverse City, Mich.,
received a parachutist

badge upon completion
of the three-week air-

borne course at the U.
S. Army Infantry School

at Ft. Benning. His fa-

ther, Merl J. Grogg,
lives at 6826 Berkley
Drive, Wabash.

One of the surest ways
to discover how many

friends you have is to

rent a cottage at the
beach,

ding anniversary recent-

ly with around 200 gue-

sts greeting them in

94° weather. The couple
received flowers, cards

and many wonderful gif-
ts.

The

Sept.
Mrs.

Summit Club met

4 in the home of

Lyle Bammerlin.
Mrs. Vera Butt opened
the meeting in the ab-

sence of the president.
Mrs. Bammerlin gave the

devotions, Roll call

was answered witha fay-
orite pasttime. After

a short business meet-

ing, acontest was play-
ed with Mrs. John Miil-
er winning. Refreshments
were served toMrs. Har-

vey Arthur, Bonita and

Becky, Mrs. Lonnie Schip-
per, Mrs. Joe Kroft,
Mrs. Ruth Hileman, Mrs,
Ruth Bammerlin, Mrs.
Vera Butt, Mrs. John

Miller, Mrs. Lyle Bamm-
erlin and Beth and a

guest and new member,
ThompsonMrs. Stuart

and Carter.

NEW BOOKS
BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New books at the Bell
Memorial Public Library
include the following:
Fiction:
THE HOLLOW. HILLS by

Mary Stewart. A novel
that recreates the sus-—

pense and excitement of

an ancient legend--how
Merlin the Enchanter

helped Arthur become

King of all Britain.
LOG CABIN NOBLE by F.

VanWyck Mason. A novel

about the greatest tre-

asure hunt in the Carib-
bean.

WAY TO DUSTY DEATH by
Alistair MacLean. An
undercover agent posing

as a Grand Prix driver
tries to find out who

is fixing the Grand Prix

races and how a dope
ring is involved with
the racing circuit.
Moves from Switzerland
to Francee

Non-Fiction:
SYBIL by Flora Schre-

iber.e. A true story of

a woman possessed by
sixteen separate person-
alities.
THE ETERNAL BI.ISS MA-

CHINE by Marcia Selig-
sone A thoroughly amus-

ing expose of a great
American racket--Ameri-

ca‘&#3 way of wedding.
I LOST EVERYTHING IN

THE POST-NATAL DEPRESS-
“ION by Erma Bombeck, An

irreverent, hilarious
accout of family life.

THE MAKING OF THE PR-
ESIDENT 1972 by Theodore

H. White. A narrative
history of American pol-
itics in action,

CHULA

NAAR

TENNENT

NEAT N NAHAS MT ET

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Phone 342-2905

Country Print Sho
BOURBON, IND.
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Mr. and Mrs. Everett

Besson and Mr. and Mrs.

Raymond Lewis spent a

few days last week with

Mr. andMrs. Steven Lew-

is in Gentry, Ark. It

was a rewarding trip
for the Lewises, who be-

came grandparents while

they were there.

Sgt. and Mrs. Terry
Reed and sons of Lock-

bourne AFB, Ohio, were

week-end guests of his

parents, Mr. and Mrs.

George Reed Jr.

LuAnn and Debbie Mill-

er of Akron spent Sun-

day with their grandpar-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Miller, Mr. and Mrse

Onel Martin of Granger
called on the Millers

Sunday.
Jack Miller and Debbie

of Akronhad Monday din-

ner with Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Miller.

Mr. and Mrse Howard

Horn spent Monday in

Fort Wayne with Mr. and

Mrs. Mike Colbert and

sons, Mr. and Mrs. Don

Colbert of Akron called

in the afternoon, z

Jeff and David Colber

of Ft. Wayne spent a few

days last week with

their grandpdrents, Mr.

and Mrs. Don Colbert of

Akron.

Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Par-

ker and Violet attended

the Farm Bureau supper

at Warsaw Wednesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Parker, Brad and Berry

of Warsaw called on Mr.

and Mrs. Geo. Parker and

Violet Saturday morning.
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Miller

were afternoon callers.

Miss Donna Clipp of

Elkhart returned to her

home Monday after visit—

ing her sister Barbara

at. the Kenneth Horn

home.
Mr. and Mrs, Earl Bee- |

son returned Monday from

a trip to the Smokey
Mountains and other

places of interest.

Mrs. Edna Sarber spent
the Labor Day week-end

with Mr. and Mrs. Carl

Neidigh in Plymouth and

attended the Blueberry

Festival.
Miss Deborah Zimmer-

man returned to her home

near Warsawafter spend-

ing three weeks with her

grandmother, Mrse Edna

Sarbere
Mr. and Mrs. John Mar-

azson of So. Bend were

Friday afternoon and

overnight guests of Mrse

Mary Kehoe.

Mrs. Lulu Wise of Peru

and Mrs. Esther Wise and

Sandra spent Sunday with

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Fl-

oyd of Lafayette.
Mr. and Mrs. N.E. De-

witt and Mr. and Mrse

A.Je Stein of Ft. Wayne

visited Saturday with

Mrs. Ruth DeWitt.

Mre and Mrs. Jack

Miller and Debbie and

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Miller

madea trip to Rockford,

Tll., Cascade, Osfpaloo-

sa and Amana, low They
visited the Amana colo-

nies, toured the woolen

mills, clock and wood

work factorye
.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill-

€r called on Mr. and

Mrs. Jim Miller and sons

Wednesday evening.
Miss Bernice Anderson

of Indianapolis and Mrs.

Mary Barkman were Sat-

urday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley
Newton and Mrs. Tessie

Anderson of Burket.

Mr. and Mrs. Russel

Koch and Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Miller drove to

Stockwell to visit an

uncle and cousin of Mrs.

Koch and Mrs. Miller,
Wm. Arndt and Mrs. Del-

phi Allen.

Mr. andMrs. Joe Mill-

er called on Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Trump and

daughter Thursday eve-

ning.

Six members of the

Merry Molly Home Ec Club

and their families en-

Mor Park at Bremen,

.

At-

tending were Mr. and

‘Mrs. Dean Myers, Mr. and
. Mrs. Harold Horn, Mr.

and Mrs. Joe Tucker and

son, Mr. and Mrs. Loren

Gross and son, Mr. and

Mrs. Kenny Bush and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Wm.

Cochran and daughters.
George Cochran of Mar-

ion and Mrs. Edna Coch-

ran of Warsaw were Sun-

day evening callers of

Mrs. Mary Barkman.

Mrs. Altha Harrold was

a Monday afternoon call-

er of Mrs. Mary Barkman.

Miss Ima Taylor is re-

ported recovering satis-

factorily after surgery

at Murphy Medical Cent-

CLs

Miss Bernice Anderson

of Indianapolis spent
Saturday evening and

Sunday with Mrs. Faye
Longe

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Blue

of Niles, Mich., came

Saturday and took his

mother, Mrs. Bessie Bow-

ser, to the Lamp Light
restaurant at Pierceton

spent Saturday night and

Sunday there, returning
on Monday after going
to Paw Paw for supper
at the home of her gr-

anddaughter.
Mr. and Mrs. Emory

Davis called on his mo-

ther,Myrtle Davis, Sun-

day .at the home of Mr.

and Mrs. Earl Leedy of

Warsaw.

Police Report
Kenneth Copeland, 32,

Claypool, was booked at

the Kosciusko Co. jail
Saturday evening on a

public intoxication ch-

arge following a one-

car accident on SR 25

and CR 950 West. Police

said Copeland was back-

ing his vehicle at the

time. A fence at the

Chauncey Tucker. resi-

dence was torn down. No

estimate of damage was

made.

We all have a right to
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Gerald Clinker attend-
ed the ‘fourth annual
AMPI Association at Min-

neapolis, Minnesota on

Friday and Saturday.
Callers at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Carl
Eaton this past week
were Harold Miller and

Mrs. Doris Haney.
On Sunday evening Mr.

and Mrs. Kenneth Walters

and Lisa, Lorri and Jeff

Gray and Mr. and Mrs.

Stan Tennant of Warsaw

called on Mr. and Mrs.

Dan Burkett of Argos.
Lorri and Jeff spent

the weekend with their

grandparents. Mr. and

Mrs. Tennant enjoyed
Sunday with her par-
ents, the Walters.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Mc-

Farland and Mr. and Mrs.

Mike McFarland of Fort

Wayne attended the An-

tique Car Show at Au-

burn on Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bu-

cher and Dana of Pendel-
ton spent the Labor Day
weekend with his parents,

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Bucher.
Mrs. Jim Hill, Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Hoffman and

family and Edith Heigh-
way called at the home
of Esther Perry this

past week,
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man and family enjoyed
the Labor Day weekend
with Mr. andMrs. Ernest

Heighway and family of
Richmond.

Mr. and Mrs. Devon
Tucker and Mr. and Mrs.

Paul McFarland spent
Wednesday in Shipshewan-
na,

Mr. and Mrs. Don Her-
endeen and Dennis of

Lafayette spent the
weekend with her mother,

Mrs. Esther Perry. On

Sunday they attended the
Cord Duesenberg Festi-

val at Auburn.
Labor Day supper gue-

sts of Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Heighway were the

Ned Heighway family and
the Con Shewman family.

Edith Heighway was

pleasantly sur prised
Wednesday afternoon when
the Ladies Aid met at

the church for a work
session and during the
session she was called

to take a chair of hon-
or and Mrs, Fred D. Han-

ey, Sr. presented her
with a corsage. Edith

has been the longest
Aid member and Mrs. Han-

ey read a few pages of

a secretary&#39 book dat-

ing 1933, It was also

_Edith&#3 birthday. The
ladies were divided in-

to four groups and each

group sang a especial
song to Edith. She was

taken to a gift table
that was decorated for

the occasion where she

unwrapped gifts. Re-
freshments of birthday

cake and punch were ser-

ved to 26 guests by the

hostesses, Doris Haney
and Lena Igo. Those

attending were Edith

Heighway, Olive Wenger,
Lena Clinker, Judy Han-

ey, LuraCumberland, Ju-

Dam Area News
By Mrs. Con Shewman

dy Cumberland, Gloria
and Janet, Sherri Shew-

man and Jennifer Jo,
Linda Heighway, Ginger,

Amy and Heather, Ruth

Heighway, Vera Butt,
Eva Huffer, Vesta Cole,
Mary Tucker, Doris Han-

stra, Alta Hudson, Beth

Ann Adams, Lori Miller,
Doris Haney, and Lena

Igo. Pauline Sittler
called late in the af-

ternoon and gifts were

sent by Cara Lynn Tuck-
er and Louise Bucher

who -were unable to at-

tend.

- Mr. and Mrs. Jim Teel

and family of Nappanee
spent Labor Day with
their parents, Mr. and

Mrs. Wilvin Teel and Mr.
and Mrs. Garland Sriv-
er of Akron. The Teels
moved to Nappanee recent-=-

ly from Rockville.
Mrs. Elmer Hoffman en-

joyed dinner in Warsaw

on Thursday and called
on Mr. and Mrs. Ivan
Tucker of Warsaw and
later called on Mrs.

Fred Anglin of Clunette.
Mr. and Mrs, Mitchell

Tucker, Jeff and Dan,
were Saturday evening
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Jim Eaton of Mentone.
Mrs. Mike Creighton,

Jeff, Donyelle, Michelle
and Lisa of Warsaw, Mrs.
Eva Huffer and Mrs. Ker-

ry Huffer, Bruce, Mark
and Steven enjoyed a

picnic dinner at Yellow
Creek Lake on.Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Cumberland called on Mrs.

Paul Cumberland at the

Murphy Medical Center

Tuesday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland, Greg, Janet,
Gloria and Jerry spent

Sunday at Barbee Lake
with her sister, Mr. and
Mrs. Jim Smith of War-
saw.

Callers to see Mrs.

Harvey Smith this week
were Mrs, Mary Lou Smith,
Mrs. Chas, Gembecki,

Roy and Kathy Engle,
Bill Engle and Orval
Swick of Akron, Mrs.
Charles Engle and Mrs.
Linda Griffis of Clay-
pool. Mr. Smith is ex-

pecting to be released
from Murphy Medical Cen-
ter in Warsaw Tuesday
where he has been a pa~
tient for the past week.

Several 4- from
this area and their par-
ents attended the annu-

al 4-H sale barbecue
at the Warsaw fairgrounds
on Wednesday evening.

Mrs. Kerry Huffer and
sons received word from
S/Sgt. Kerry Huffer that

he is in California for
a few weeks. His home
base is Fort Belvoir,
Va.

Miss Ina Schulenberg
of Tipton is spending
at Burket Elementary
School this year and
will spending this
school year with Mrs.

Mary Tucker.
Mr. and Mrs. Frank

Cumberland spent Sunday
evening with Mr. and

be

Mrs. Eldon Horn of War-

saw.

Mrs. Vesta Cole and

Mrs. Goldie Jefferies

were Sunday dinner gue-
stsofMrs. Alice Brugh

of Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Creak-

baum were last weekend

guests of his sister,
Mrs. Eva Thorne of An-

gola,
Mr. and Mrs. Wilvin

Teel called on Mr. and

Mrs. Wilford Teel and

family of Warsaw on

Saturday evening.
Mrs. Elmer Hoffman

called on Mr, and Mrs.

Roy Walters on Tuesday.
Sunday supper guests

of Mrs. Mary Tucker

were Mr. and Mrs, Joe

Ault and Connie Clay-
pool and Miss Ina Schul-

enberg.
Phillip Whetstone of

Warsaw was a Labor Day
dinner guestofhis sis-

ter, Mrs. Vesta Cole.
Jon Creakbaum, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Lester

Creakbaum of Mishawaka,
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Ed Creakbaum on Labor

Day.

Ron Yeiter of Clunette
called on his grandpar-

ents, Mr. and Mrs. Elmer
Hoffman on Wednesday
evening.

On Labor Day, Mr. and
Mrs. Gerald Clinker and

Wilma, Mr. and. Mrs.
Maurice, Haney, Kevin,

Kathy and Keith, Mr.
and Mrs. Fred D. Haney,
Sr., Phil, Kent and Beth
Ann Adams, Chris Small-

ey and Wayne Balmer en-

joyed a picnic dinner
at Clinkers&#39;’ Lake. The

afternoon was spent
fishing, boating, swim-

ming: and surfing.
Monday evening supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Fred D. Haney, Sr. were

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Haney,
Jz. and Robbie and Dr.

Leslie Haney and family
of Goshen.

Inflation hasn&#3 ru-

ined everything. A dime

can still be used as a

screwdriver.

RE
ELECTRIC

SHAMPOOER
Cleans Carpets,

EASIER! FASTER!

$ a day For Smaller*Machine

DAY HARDWARE

Two cases involving
theft of meat from the

Honey Beef House west

of Mentone in June and

July received action in

Fulton circuit court

Thursday and a State

Farm sentence previous-
ly imposed was set aside

by Judge Wendell C, Tom-

baugh. John Baltes, 23,
Rochester, was sentenced

to two to five years at

the Indiana Diagnostic
Center and assessed $38
court costs for second

degree burglary at the

Honey Beef House on June

29. Tombaugh suspended
the Diagnostic Center

sentence and placed Bal-

tes on probation until

Aug. 30, 1975. Among
terms of probation are

the Baltes spend 59

days at the Indiana St-

ate Farm, make restitu-
tion for stolen proper-

ty and reimburse the

county $165.20 for. pau-

per

.

attorney fees. A

plea of innocent was

withdrawn by Winfred E.

Nusbaum, 19, Argos, to

second degree burglary
at the beef house July
3. He entered a plea
of guilty and Tombaugh

ordered a pre-sentence
investigation.

Robert 0. Morris, R.
2, Silver Lake, has fil-
ed suit in Kosciusko

court action for divorce
from Mary E. Morris, Sar-

asota, Fla. The couple
was married July 28,
1951 and separated Mar.
1972. There are two
minor children.

In recent Warsaw City
Court action, Gary Gob-
le, 23, Silver Lake, was

fined $53 and his li-
cense was suspended for

one year, plus a one-

year suspended sentence

fulfillment.

ership...
dreams. The virtue

‘dream’ savings,
Bank in Mentone,

&gt; i COURT NEWS ——___
to Indiana State Farm

on a charge of driving
under the influence of

an intoxicating bever-

age. He was also fined

$30 for driving while

suspended. A charge of

public intoxication was

taken under advisement.
Also, LesterConley, 24,

Silver Lake, was fined

$30 for unsafe start.

ERE

TTT

“Let&#39; Call
The Roll!

An inventory of your

furnishings and per-
sonal belongings is

very important in case

of fire or other in-
sured destruction. To

correctly establish
your loss claim, such

inventory form is a-

available from Boggs
and Nelson Insurance
Agency.

MENTONE 353-5315

MR. THRIFT SAYS:

(supp ALL You YOUTHFUL
DREAMS DIDN&#3 COME TRUE...
NEITHER DID YOUR NIGHTMARES

ANY DREAM that’s worth dreaming de-
mands hard work and perseverance for

Education. .professional
training..a good marriage..home own-

these are a few worthwhile
of regular savings

help them to come true. We invite your
at the Farmers State

Farmers State
———Bank

MENTONE INDIANA

MEMBER F.D.1.
Serving a Progressive Community Since 1892
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)/May W Ga Hel
Chamberlins has four convenient shifts to choose

PAID

HOLIDAYS

‘N PREVIOUS

EXPERIENCE

NECESSA

from, and, if we can interest enough people, we

would like to start a third shift,

WEEKLY PAYCHECK
Our customers are increasing their orders daily.

and we just can’t say no to them. Come on down and

fill out an application. We*re open 6 to 5 daily,

8 to noon on Saturday, or just phone and we’ll make

‘EXCELLENT MEDICAL PROGRAM

FOUR SHIFTS TO CHOOS FROM

\
CLEAN WORKING FACILITIES

arrangements for an interview at your convenience.

We offer many benefits - and can even supply you

with a list of babysitters from your area. We have

clean working facilities and a great bunch of

people to work with. Chamberlins is a good place to

work. In fact it’s a great place to work. We would

Sike to have you as part of our team.

APPLY NOW

to Week Day - till Noo Saturday

THERE’ JO WAITIN FO YO AT

Chamberli Product Cor
Akro Indian

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



Acton-Smith Vows Exchanged

The Wawasee Heights
Baptist Church at Syra-
cuse was the scene of

the August 25 wedding
of Miss Denise Darlene

Acton and Jay Camerson

Smith. Yellow and white

daisies, gladioli and

pom pom mums were used

to bank the altar for

the candlelight service
officiated by the Rev.

Robert Mundy of Lafay-
ette.

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. Marion

Acton, Milford, and Mr.

and Mrs. Walter Smith,
Mentone.

Miss Sarah Meisberger

of Marion attended the

bride as maid of honor.

Tim Smith, Mentone,
was his brother&#39;s best

man, Ushers were the

bride*s brothers, Dan

Acton of Brookston, Don

Acton of Warsaw and Del

Acton of Milford, and

Gary Welborn, Mentone.

A reception for 200

guests in the church

basement followed the

ceremony.
Following a wedding

trip to Ottertail Lake,
Canada, the couple will

be at home in Goshen

College Trailer Court,
Goshen.

ee

Since recent discover=

ies of cans of contam-

inated food have caused

nationwide concern, you
might want to try the

following hints for do-

it-yourself canners.

Remember that in al-

most all cases of food

spoilage, contamination
is the result of inad-

equate heating in the

canning process that

fails to kill the infec-

ting agent. Despite the

recent finds of bolutine

in commercially-canned
products, more often

than not, instances of

food poisoning have re-

sulted through improper
home canning procedures.

Vegetables, meat, and

poultry should be canned

properly in a pressure
canner. Be sure, how-

ever, thatit is in pro-
per working order and

that each step of the

canning process, includ-

ing time and temperature
directions is followed

rigorously.
It is unsafe to can

these foods ina boiling
water bath, an oven, a

steamer with out pres-

sure, or anopen kettle.
None of these methods

according to the United
States Dept. of Agri-
culture will heat these

foods enough to kill

dangerous bacteria with-
in a reasonable time.

There are some excep-
tions, Tomatoes, pick=

led vegetables and fruit

can be processed safely
in a boiling water bath
because they are more

acid than other vege-
tables.

Generally, all home-
canned vegetables should

be brought to a rolling

It Happen In Mentone
Gerald

and family of

near Akron, Mr. and Mrs.

Ronald Hudson of near

Taken from the Sept.
6, 1944 issue of the

Northern Indiana Co-Op
News:

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond
Hibschman entertained

in their home Tuesday
in honor of their son,

Robert, it being his

fifteenth birthday. En-

joying a weiner roast

around an outdoor fire-

place were Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Warren and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Jake Jeff-

eries and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Rawligh Sell-

ers and son, Mr. and

Mrs. Herschel Fenster-

maker and family and Mr..

and Mrs. Hibschman and

son.

On Wednesday evening,
a carry-in supper was

enjoyed at the home of

Anna Hudson in honor of

her grandson, Leo Linn,
who was home on furlough

from Camp Peary, Va.

Present were Mr. and

Mrs. Merle Linn and fam-

ily of Mentone, Mr. and

Mrs. Howard Hudson and

family of near Mentone,

Mr. and Mrs.

Clinker

Warsaw, Mr. and Mrs.

Bert Rickel of Pales-

tine, Mrs. Raymond Hud-

son and family of near

Warsaw, Mr. and Mrs.

Ray Linn of Etna Green,
and Leo Linn, wife and

family of near Elkhart.

Little Miss Betty
Jane Griffis, daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Griffis of north of

town, had the misfortune
of getting her hand and

arm in the electric

wringer
noon,

Jack Kercher is home
visiting his mother, Dove

Kercher, before enter-

ing the service,
Elery Nellans left

Saturday for his camp
in California,

Monday ‘after-

WEDDIN PHOTO
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
56 MORT BROADWA

PERU INDIANA 473-4328

ANWA LEGHORN

FARMS, INC.
MEN

Monday a8 a.m. - p.m.

Main artc

TONE

Area Extension Agent,
BY AN HANCOOK

boil, then covered and

boiled for at least 10

minutéS. Spinach and

corn should be boiled

for 20‘minutes, If the

food looks spoiled or

gives off an unusual

odor, discard it.

If youwould Like more

information on home

canning visit the County
Extension Office for the

U.S.D.A. publication
&quo Canning o Fruits

and Vegetables&q

Men can live. without
air for a few minutes,

without water for about
two weeks, without food
for about two months--
and without a new thou-

ght for years on end.

If you get lonesome,
don&#39; try to advertise

for a wife. You will

get thousands of replies
Saying, &quot; can have

mine.&qu

Sign in diner: Dear
Customer: Our silverware

is not medicinal. Please
do not take after meals.

New O Inter To Homem
Kosciusko Cou ty

PRUNE CAKE

cups white sugar

cup salad oil (stir
together)

cup butter milk (sour
milk or cream)
eggs (well beaten)
tsp. soda

cup cooked prunes (cut
into pieces)

cup chopped pecans
Mix all together, Add:

cups flour

tsp. salt

tsp. cinnamon

tsp. cloves

tsp. nutmeg or pumpkin
pie spice or both

tsp. vanilla
Bake in angel food pan

about one hour at 350°,
Ice with carmel or le~

mon sauce.

FOLEY’S

JEWELERS

ROCHESTER

for

Wittnauer Watche
_

Osos

ROCHESTER PAIN & WALLPAPER
423 E. 9th St., Rochester, Indiana 46975

Phone 223-6880

HELP BUILD

OPPORTUNITY

on small

Too much hometown money

travels to hig cities. Do you

help build hig city fortunes

with out-of-town buying”

Remember that local

husinessmen have made

long-term investments in

our community. They know

you will be as important
tomorrow as you are today

It&# a lasting friendship.

And when you shop at home

you receive the satisfaction

that our money returns

to you in community

improvements.

Buy where you receive

a persorial hometown

satisfaction guarantee

Shop at home.

NO SERVICE

ON CHECKING

ACCOUN

Big cities thrive

town money

CHARGE

AKRO
Cc

COMMUNICATE CONFIDENCE, SHOP aT HOME

EXCHAN

AKRON,INDIANA

fe. (Ranke
rent 993 7023
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Walters-McFarland Vows Repeated
Diane Walters became

the bride of Jeffrey D.
McFarland in a recent

candlelight ceremony in

the Athens United Meth-

odist Church. The Rev.

Wayne Johnson officiat-
ed at. an altar flanked

with candelabra and lay—

ender asterse

Wedding music was pro-
vided by Cheri Henderson

of Spencerville, organ-
ist, and Pat Henderson,
also of ©~Spencerville,

soloist. ;

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd
Walters, 1601 Jefferson,
Rochester, and Mr. and

Mrs. Dale McFarland, Ak-

ron.

Serving her cousin as

maid of honor was Miss

Stephenia Hartzler, Ak-

ron. Bridesmaids were

Pam Walters, Claypool;
Terri Jacobs, Freeport,
I11.3 Karen Burkett, Ro-

chester, and Jody Wise,
Akron.

Randall Schipper, Ak-

ron, was best man. The

groomsmen were Greg Gr-

oninger, Silver Lake;
Tim Groninger, Silver

Lake; Dave Henson, Ak-

ron, and Rick White, of

Claypool. Joe Walters,
Claypool, and Greg Gron-

inger, Silver Lake, were

usherse
Elizabeth Walters and

Michael Walters, niece

Name

and nephew of the bride,
were flower girl and

ring bearer.

A dinner buffet was

served at Clark&#39;s Caf-
eteria following the

ceremony. Serving nuts,
mints, cake

were Candy Rader, Car-

men. Strong, Joyce Mass-

ey and Carol Cumberland.

Following a wedding
trip to Washington, D.

C., the couple will be

at home on R. 1, Akron,

916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, IND.

“HOTOR
WEDDING-PORTRAIT-

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

Ame NEW

PHONE 223-2833

CHAIR
LAMP

LIVING ROO SUITES

&quot;JO DISCOUNT

AKRON - 893-4931

Address

Oity State

In State $3.50 per year

Out of State $4.00 per year

Zio

Start-Grubb
Vows Said

Alva Lee Start, War-

saw, and Max Junior Gr-

ubb, R. 6, Warsaw, were

united in marriage Sat-

urday afternoon by Ab-

raham Caldwell, Justice

of the Peace, in the

Caldwell home.
Attendants were

and Mrs.
Warsaw.

Mr. Grubb is employed
at Uniroyal Rubber Co.,

Warsaw.
The couplewill reside

in Suburban Acres, War-

Saw.

Mr.

Larry Slone,

Akron/Mentone -News

September 6, 1973

Apples are good

.
Apples are great

Try them in pies,

For a twinkle in your eyes

Try them in a cake

That we daily bake

They’1ll tickle your tummy,

They’ll delight your mummy,

And if that’s not enough,

Try coffee cake or something fluff.

- They’re all good. -

ZIMMERMAN PASTRIE
723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213

OPEN7 A.M. T05:00 P.M. EY
» ‘ A

SA ¢

and punch.

10 MILLION

66 67 68 69 70 71 72 73

CHECK-A-MONTH

AVAILABLE O AN

O MOR

SAV.INGS

NOW

OVER

MIL
steady growth

ACCOUNT OF $10,000

Since our founding Feb.

First Federal

12, 1966,

has experienced a

in both savings and

home Growth continues in 1973loans.

We invite you to join one of the

fastest growing financial institut-

ions in Indiana. W have a savings

plan that fits you.

And Now New Higher Rates

Flexible Passbooks for as little as $1.00

Add or withdraw at any time.

Savings Certificates of $1,000 of more

with maturity in just 90 days.

Savings Certificates of $2,000 of more

with maturity in just year.

Savings Certificates of $10,000 or more

with maturity in just 30 months.

Ninth at Monroe
Rochester

FEDERAL
SAVING a LO

U.S. 35 N.

Winamac

WHER YOU SAVE DOE MAK DIFFERENCE



Guy S. Baker, 48, of
Burket, died Wednesday

afternoon at his home
of an apparent heart at-

tack.
The son of Edward and

Clara Ulery Baker, he
was born Mar. 14, 1925,
at Claypool. He married

Marilyn Keefer on Aug.
31,+1947. She survives.

A resident of the Burk-
et and Claypool areas

most of his life, he was

employed at Cargill in

Mentone. He was a mem-

ber of the Indiana Vol-
unteer Firemen&#39; Assoc-

iation, Mentone Masonic

Lodge, American Legion
Post at Mentone and was

District Commissioner
of Boy Scouts of Ameri-

cae He was a veteran
of World War II.

Surviving with his
wife and mother are one

3on, Edward, at home;
two daughters, Mrs. Rog-
er (Cynthia) Warstler
and Mrs. Eura (Sonja)
McGuire, bothof Burket;

a brother, Clifford, al-
30 of Burket; two sist-

ers, Mrs. Ned (Mary) Igo
of Mentone and Mrs, Wil-
our (Bernice) VanCuren,
Varsaw; four grandchil-
dren.

Funeral services were

zonducted Saturday aft-
ernoon at the King Me-
norial home in Mentone.

The Rev. Don Poyser of-
ficiated. Burial was

in the Palestine ceme-

tery. The Indiana Vol-
unteer Firemen&#39; Assoc-
iation conducted memor-

ial services at the fun-
eral home Friday eve-

ning.

Bowser

Kenneth Leroy Bowser,
38, R.2, Claypool, died
Monda morning at a Wa-
bash nursing home where
1e had been a patient
ome year. He had been
in failing health the
dast 15 years,

A farmer and former

?laytime Products em-

ployee, he was born July
2, 1905 in Kosciusko Co.,
che son of Wm. E. and

felissa Beigh Bowser.
le married Edna Overholt
in 1926. She preceded
1im in death in 1935,

Yn Mar. 14, 1949, he was

iarried to the former
‘uth Wrigley, who sur-

rives.
Also surviving are a

son, Kenneth Lee Bowser,
22, Silver Lake; three

jaughters, Mrs. Phyllis
lines, Anaheim, Calif.,
frs. Ellen Paxton, Wa-

sash, Mrs. Faye Boykins,
sake Worth, Fla.; one

itep-daughter, Miss Mar-

jorie Wrigley, Walker-

con; 16 grandchildren
md three great-grand-

shildren,
Funeral services were

-onducted Thursday aft-
rnoon with the Rev.

fayne Johnson officiat-

ng. Burial was in the
‘alestine cemetery.

Mentone/Akron News

September 6, 1973

‘Mrs. Robert Olson,

Kreighbaum
Thaddeus Wm. Kreigh-

baum, 72, 616 Blaine

Ave., Elkhart, died Mon-

day in Elkhart General

Hospital,
A retired painter and

decorator, he was born
Feb. 2, 1901, in Akron.

He married Lillian M.
Clace on Nov. 25, 1933.

She survives witha son,
William E., Evansville;

two grandchildren; three

brothers, Loyd of Elk-

hart, Earl of Ocean Sp-
rings, Miss., and Rich-

ard of Ehrenburg, Ariz.;
and two sisters, Mrs.

William Huppert, Akron,
and Mrs. Charles Tomp-
kins, Elkhart.

Funeral services were

conducted today in Elk-

hart. Burial was in the

Chapel Hill Memorial
Gardens.

Otson
Ruth Anne Olson, in-

fant daughter of Mr. and

was.
born Friday, August 24,
at Memorial Hospital in
So. Bend and died Monday,
August 27.

Graveside services
were conducted Tuesday

in Southlawn Cemetery,
So. Bend.

Surviving in addition
to her parents are two

sisters, Jenny and Jan-
et, and two brothers,
Stephen and Mark; her

grandparents, Mr. and
Mrs. Otto Olson of New
York and Mr. and Mrs.

Hugh Aughinbaugh, South

Bend, former Mentone
residents,

Rickel
A Kosciusko Co. nat-

ive and former owner of
the Burket Lumber Co.,
Murray C. Rickel, 64,
Orlando, Fla., died in

an Orlando hospital Mon-

day following a one-

year illness,
Surviving are a dau-

ghter, a son and grand-
son, all of Orlando.

Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday in
Orlando. Burial was al-

so in Orlando.

Runkle

Harry Runkle, 87, R.
2, Macy, died Monday at
the Rochester Nursing
Home. He had been a

patient two weeks.
The son of William and

Barbara Landis Runkle,
he was born May 18,
1886, in Miami Co. He
was married to Ada Fish-
ley who preceded him in
death in 1967. A life-
time member of the Macy
community, he was a re=-

tired farmer and a mem-

ber of the Macy Metho-
dist Church,

Surviving are one dau-
ghter, Mrs. Laurence
(Lucille) Personett, R.

2, Macy; five grandchil-
dren; 13 great-grand-
children; one brother,
William, R. 1, Akron.

One child, two sisters
and a brother preceded
him in death,

Funeral services were

conducted this afternoon

at the Sheetz funeral
home, Akron, with the

Rev. George Hapner off-

iciating. Burial was

in the Gilead cemetery.

Swihart

Donald Swihart, 50, R.

1, Akron, died unexpec-
tedly Monday morning at

Woodlawn hospital where
he was admitted a short

time earlier. Death was

attributed to an appar-
ent heart attack.

The son of Charles A.
and Vesta Smith Swihart,
he was born Feb. 5, 1923
in Akron. His marriage
was June 12, 1954, in

Jeffersonville, to Bon-
nie May Ritchie, who

survives. He was an em-

Ployee of the Bendix Ab-
rasive Co., No. Manches-

ter.
Also surviving are one

son, Timothy Lee, at

home; his mother, Akron;
two sisters, Mrs. George
(Wilodean) Swope, Colum-

bia City, and Mrs, Roy
(Geraldine) Rohrbaugh,

Akron; and a brother,
Junior Swihart, Akron.

Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday af-
ternoon at the Sheetz
funeral home with the

Rev. Claude Fawns offic-

iating. Burial was in
the Mentone cemetery.

A group becomes a team
when each member is sure
enough of himself to

praise the skills of
others,

Farm Powe Sho

M an W Gear Co. of
Gibson City, Ill., has
announced plans for the

19th annual Farm Power
Show to be conducted

September 14, 15 and 16
at the Meiners’ Farms,
Anchor, I11l,.

The yearly event gives
the farmer and his fam-

ily as much vital infor-
mation about good farm-

ing as possible, accord-

ing to the company. At
this year&# show, there
will be demonstrations

on the processing and

storage of 30 per cent

corn in bunker silos,
and there will also be
a series of grass water-

ways and an on-the-spot
installation of 15 inch

plastic tiles implanted
14 feet into the ground.

There will be demon-
strations of cattle

feeding and the painting
of various farm build-
ings utilizi a sky-
Lift,

- .

This year*s show will
offer over 600 acres of

different field crops
and awide variety of

demonstrations. This
includes 204 seed‘corn,

18 soybean and

_

three
milo varieties, There
will also be ten acres

each of corn and soybean
experimentally planted

in the spring by a hel-
icopter; narrow row

corn, and almost every
combination of fertiliz-

er and weed control
plots.

Se Se 14-16

Field demonstrations
will include harvesting,
plowing, grain handling

and drying, utilizing
the newest in equipment
and methods available

today.

Metz-Meade
Vows Exchanged

A Saturday morning
ceremony united in mar-

riage Geraldine Evelyn
Metz, Mentone, and Ben-
nie Estel Meade of Men-

tone. Justice of the
Peace Abraham Caldwell

officiated in his Akron&#
home.

Bridesmaid was Jose-
phine Ellsworth, ELk-
hart, and best man was

John Rosmen, Union, Mi.
Parents of the couple

are Mr. and Mrs. Andrew
Metz of Palestine and
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Meade,

Mentone,
Others present were

the bridegroom&#39; grand-
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Estel Engle, of Silver
Lake, and his sister,
Brenda Meade, Mentone.

The couple left on a

wedding trip to Niagra
Falls, after which they
will reside on R, 1,
Mentone. Mr. Meade is
employed at Warsaw Plat-

ing Co., and Mrs, Meade
is employed at Alfran
Nursing Home.

company is known by
the men it keeps.

When

When

When

When

someone

someone

someone

someone

DON’T GET CAUGHT IN THIS CYCLE

ADVERTISE REGULARY IN -~

VICIOUS CIRCL

ne

We
stops

stops

stops

stops

advertising,
buying,

selling,

making,

someone stops buying.
someone stops selling.

someone stops making.

someone stops earning.

Thal NEW
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Mr. and Mrs. Raymond
Pence and Mr. and Mrs.
Dick Pence, Mandy and

Jordan, spent Sunday in
Fort Wayne at the park

and zoo.

Mrs. Lily Pence and
Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker

called on Elmer Shoe-
maker at the Murphy
Medical Center Sunday
evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Clink-
er entertained to din-
ner on Sunday in honor

of the birthday of Joe

Kreis, Mrs. Amm Enos
and Mr. and Mrs. Yoder
and two children of El-
khart.

Mrs. Stuart Lindzy,
Mrs. Carl Shipley, Mrs.
Zeta Summe, Mrs. Paul

Sittler and Mrs. Kath-
leen Roberts of St. John,
Michigan spent Wednesday
with Mrs. Merrit Ballen-

ger .at Kuhn Lake near

North Webster.
Elmer Shoemaker was

admitted to the Murphy
Medical Center on Thurs-

day for tests and pos-
sible surgery.

A group of women got
together on Thursday at

the Steer Inn for dinn-
er and an afternoon of

visiting and reminisc-

ing. They were from the
Silver Lake school comm-

unity. Those attending
were Mrs. Carolyn Ker-

lin, Mrs. Zeta Summe,
Mrs. Wilgerda Sittler,
Mrs. Arna Rowland, Mrs.

Tressa Haney, Fancheon

Kline, Mrs. Willodean

Arnold, Mrs. Emma Rupe,
Mrs. Marie Lindzy, of

Silver Lake, Mrs. Carrie

Heagy, Roann; Mrs. Marie

Sievers, No. Manchester;
Mrs. Della Zongker, Ft.

Wayne; Mrs. Ottie Wal-

burn, Mentone; and Mrs.
Kathleen Roberts, St.

John, Michigan.
Mr. and Mrs. Merl Ro-

wland, Mr. andMrs. Merl

FARMERS—CAN YOU

AFFORD TO HAVE AN

INJURED EMPLOYEE?

You have the responsibility of

protecting your employees, Can

you afford to pay the medical bills
Incurred If someone Is hurt while

your farm? Can you
G part of his wages

while he Is recuperating? Work-
Compensation Coverag will

‘ovide the protection you need.

Don&# be caught with a law sult—

see your Indiana Farmers agent
today!

AKRON

INSURANCE AGENC

Akron, Ind. Ph. 893-4231

VERNON M. CUMBERLAND

Agent

REPRESENTING

Indiana Farmers
MUTUAL INSURANCE

ee eee ee et

Sige Lak Area News
By Mar Shoemaker 352-2195

Fitton and Mrs. Elmer
Shoemaker attended the

golden wedding anniver-

sary of Mr. and Mrs.
Fred Lemler. at Mentone

Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne

Herendeen and two sons

of Palestine spent Sun=

day with Mr. and Mrs.
Monte Florey at Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Arnold
of Indianapolis spent
Friday night with his

parents, Mr. and Mrs.
Lowell Arnold. Others

calling were Mr. and
Mrs. Bill Bradford of
South Whitley ‘and Mr.

and Mrs. Charles Murphy
of Warsaw.

Mr.-and Mrs. Jim Yo-
cum of Lansing, Ill.
spent Labor Day with Mr.
and Mrs. Gilbert Harsh-
barger. Jimmy Yocum

returned home with his

Parents after spending
the week with his grand-
parents.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Rol-
lins and daughter and

Mrs. Percy Ring spent
Wednesday evening with
Mrs. Fred Rollins at

Packerton to help her
celebrate her birthday.

Mr. andMrs. Merl Fit-

ton and Mrs. Peggy Ker-
lin called on Mr, and
Mrs.

ger Sunday evening.
Gilbert Harshbar-

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence

Tinkey and Mr. and Mrs.
Devon Shipley have re-

turned home after a tour
of Canada, They visit-
ed Lake Louise and re-

turned home via the
southern route in Canada,

Rex Lynch of Sydney
was a supper guest of
his

Lynch, Friday.
Mr. and Mrs, Roy Bech-

telheimer celebrated
their 25th wedding an-

nhiversary on Tuesday.
They received many cards.
Mr. Bechtelheimer is

improving.
Mr. and Mrs. Devon

Shipley were among those
who attended the 50th
wedding anniversary of
Mr. andMrs. Fred Lemler
at Mentone Sunday,

Mrs. Gene Blinn and

daughter, Carol Ann,
spent Friday night and

Saturday with her par-
ents, Mr. andMrs. Vern-

on Nelson,

Mrs. Evelyn Dick and
her mother, Mrs. Percy

Ring enjoyed dinner at
the Corner Cupboard Sun-

day.
_

Mrs. Dale Hawley of
Mentone and Mrs. Gene
Howard and daughter,
Renee, of Fort Wayne and
Rick Ring of Fort Wayne
called on Mrs. Percy

Ring last week. :

Tatapocheon Club Gets Blue Ribbon
In State Share-The-Fun Competition

Silver Lake&#39 Tatapo-
cheon 4-H Club was one

of 60 or more 4-H clubs
from Indiana who were

invited to present their
“Share-The-Fun&quot; talent

at the Indiana State
Fair recently.

Awarded a blue ribbon
for their winning talent

were Jane Anne Dickey,
Lisa Middleton, KimCop-
len, Cheryl Sands, Kel-

ly Coplen, Rebecca War-

ren, Robin Enyeart,
Laurie Jayne, Jody Sal-

yers, Ramona Warren and

the leader, Mrs, Cliff-

ord Fisher, Mrs. Berty
Doub was pianist, and

Mrs. Ralph (Mary Gaston)
Dickey, a 1970 ten-year
Wabash Co. 4-H member,
was organist. They were

asked to present their
talent twice during the

day.
During the past ten

years, the Tatapocheons
have participated in

county talent contests

and have gone to dis-

trict contests seven

ears with winning
‘Share-The-Fun&quot; acts.

The skits are prepared
and directed by Mrs.

Clifford Fisher and are

presented many times

each year. They have
been on television three

years to promote the

value of 4-H activities.
Also making the trip

to the state fair and

witnessing performances
of the skits and of the

United States Navy Band
were Sue Jayne, Nancy
Bonewitz, Sherry Brad-

ford, Donna Meinert,
Mrs. Truman Enyeart,
Mrs. Roger Warren, Mr.
and Mrs. Michael (Rach-
el Fisher) Bonewitz, a

1970 ten-year 4-Her,
Jimmy and Jeff Salyers
and a German girl, Hil-

degard hassel, who is

visiting here for a

month. Mr. and Mrs. Ce-

cil Salyers and. friends

also attended.
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Me

All roofing on sale!

any colors and styles

MILLER
HARDWARE & LUMBER

Mentone 353-3005

SELLS OIL

PHON 352-2332

Gasoline - Oils - Lubrication
Accessories

CLOSE SUNDAYS - WE GIVE TOP VALUE STAMPS

COMPANY

SILVER LAKE

mother, Mrs. Jesse
~

ieaitorescnbiithrintacaateinal

Couple Marks 50th Anniversary
Dressed In Gold

Mr. and Mrs. Clyde P.
Budd, Yucaipa, Calif.,
formerly of Silver Lake,
observed their 50th wed-

ding anniversary Aug.
“47 in Heber City, Utah.

The couple and their

eight children were

dressed in gold for the
occasion. Mrs. Budd and

her daughters wore mat-

ching floor-length gowns
of gold satin and lace.
Mr. Budd and his sons

wore gold shirts and

ties.
Present were the chil-

dren, Dorothy and Dave

Ramsey and daughter Pam-

ela of Chula Vista, Cal.,
Bill Budd and son Paul,
Pensacola, Fla., Joe A.

and Donna Budd and dau-

ghters Judy and Jenny,
Spokane, Wash., Don and

Rae Budd of Claremont,
Cal.; Sue and Homer Mu-

ir and Debbie, Theresa,
and Gregory of Bippus,
Ind.; Margaret Easly of

Poway, Cal., and daugh-
ters Robin and Rhonda;

Ted C. and Joanne Budd
and sons Ted Jr., Timmy
and Tom of Heber City,
Utah. Also, Kay and

John Andersons and Cur-

tis, Chris and Cindy of
Heber City, Utah, Mr.
and Mrs. Larry Tucker
and Mitchell, Kevin and

Cheryl of San Antonio,
Tex.

Friends and relatives

present included Mr. and

Mrs. Harry Hawthrone of

TOM

R.F.D. #2

AKRON

PHONE 893-4718

HEATI & INSULATION
an

FURNAC SERVICE

San Jose, Cal., former-

ly of Silver Lake. Har-

ry and Clyde were bud-

dies in A Troop L5th

Cavalry, shortly after
World War I at Ft. Rus-

sell, Wyo. The families

have kept in touch thr-

ough the years.
Also present were a

nephew, Mr. and Mrs.

John Budd and Bill of.
Boulder City, Nev., Mr.

and Mrs. Harry Clark and

Mathew, Boulder City.
Mrs. Clarkis Mr. Budd&#3
niece, Also, Mrs. Rose

Thomsen of Spokane, Was.
and Mr. and Mrs. Earl

Bowman and Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Bowman of Cali-

fornia, Mrs. Carol Be-

cerra and Marian of San-

ta Ana, Cal., Mr. and

Mrs. Wm. Holt of San

Diego, John Guelhe, San

Diego.
It was the first time

the entire family had

been together in 23

years. As the couple,
grandparents of 21 and

great-grandparents of

five, exchanged vows for

the second time, tears

and laughter spread
throughout the audience

of friends and rela-

tives.

Mr. and Mrs. Orv Tay-
lor of Heber City were

also present with Mr.

Taylor acting as pastor
for the ceremony.
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Sonoco Products

&

Company

AKRON, INDIANA

Mentone Body Shop

Auto Maintenance

Center

WRECKER SERVICE

“One Stop Car Care”

dlentone, Indiana Phone 353-2705

Doering

Radio & Television

R C A COLOR TV

WHIRLPOOL APPLIANCES

AKRON

393-4641 223-6112

L & B Foods

QUALITY GROCERIES

AND MEAT AT

LOWEST PRICES

VENTONE EL 3-4725

=

Smith’s Furniture

DALE & BYRDIE SMITH

FURNITURE —
APPLIANCES

FLOOR COVERINGS —
PAINT

106 E. Rochester St.

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-7041

The Pill Box

COMPLETE PRESCRIPTION

SERVICE

MENTONE PH. EL 3-4835

~

00D FO TH WHO FA
Bible stories are interesting and fascinating reading. Children

like to read them or have the stories read to them. They could well

be substituted in many homes for some of the “so called comics,”

without objection on the part of the children. Then too, they serve a

useful purpose in helping spiritual growth of the child advance along

with body growt
Provide recommended books of Bible stories for the children and

take them to Sunday School and Church with the rest of the family.

They’ll soon learn to enjoy the services.

MENTONE

Farmer Sta -Ba
- MENTONE, IND.

SERVING A PROGRESSIVE

COMMUNITY SINCE 1892

Arthur’s Service

ARCO PRODUCTS

Motor Tune Up -
Brake Repair

Mufflers -
Tail Pipes - Tires

Batteries

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4421

Frank & Jerry’s
Market

SERVING YOU BETTER

SAVING YOU MORE

PH. EL 3-3585

South End Motors

Ralph an Con Shewman

“YOUR FRIENDLY FORD

DEALERS”

AKRO INDIANA

Phone 893-4821

Teel’s Restaurant

Open weck-days 6 a.m. to 8 p.m.

SPECIAL LUNCHES DAILY

Chicken, Steaks, Chops & Seafood

PRIVATE: DINING ROOM

BY APPOINTMENT

Mentone. Indiana

Phone EL 3-3045

Ed Bach

EXCAVATING
WELL DRILLING

AND REPAIRS

BACK HOE WORK

SEPTIC TANK INSTALLATION

MENTONE EL 3-4168

Wade Holloway

DISTRIBUTOR OF

MOBIL OIL PRODUCTS

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4654

Bechtol Gas Service

PROPANE GAS AND

RELATED EQUIPMENT

PLUMBING - HEATING-

APPLIANCES

BURKET, IND.

PH. 491-7805

Farmers Mutual
Relief Association

SERVING THIS AREA

SINCE 1878

FIRE-EXTENDED

COVERAGE
THEFT-VANDALISM

WATER DAMAGE, ETC.

118 W. MARKET ST.

WARSAW PH.267-8841

M & R Egg Co. Inc.
Wholesale

FROZEN & FRESH EGGS

PH. 353-3735

507 NORTH BROADWAY

MENTONE. IND.

DeLuxe Cleaners

Complete Dry Cleaning Service

Free Mothproofing

Mentone EL 3-4415

MARION FULLER JR.

Norman

Implement Sales

CLE DAINE, OWNER

NEW IDEA FARM EQUIPMENT

SALES — SERVICE — PARTS

GILEAD, INDIANA

Phone Akron 893-4360

Honey Beef House

“THE BEST IN BEEF”

CUSTOM BUTCHERING

CUSTOM PROCESSING

Junction 331 & 25

TIPPECANOE, INDIANA

Phone 353-4555

Lewis Motors

“THE BEST IN

AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR

WRECKER SERVICE

MENTONE

PHONE EL 3-4355

Lee Norris Grain Co.

BNW Industries, Inc.

Belt-O-Matic Grain Dryers

Manufacture and Sell

R-R. 1, Mentone Ph. 353-4581

Kosciusko County
REMC

“Live Better Electrically”

523 So. Buffalo St., Warsaw

Phone 267-6331

Akron Foundry, Inc.

GREY IRON CASTINGS

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-7133

Hammer

Insurance Agency

GENERAL INSURANCE

P. O. Box 426 Phone 353-3975

MENTONE, INDIANA

Linn’s

Arco Service

THE FRIENDLY

STATION

EL 3-9175

Snipes Mobile

Feed Service

COMPLETE “ON THE FARM”

FEED SERVICE

MASTER MIX FEEDS

ROUTE 25, 1 MILE WEST OF

TALMA

Ph. Rochester 223-6159

Craig

Welding and Mfg.,
Inc.

Welding and Prefabrication

Steel Sales

MENTONE Ph. 353-5812
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SLA BRANC CHURC OF 0D
*

Pastor ~ Lowell Bursus

Supt. -- George Moye:

Sunday School
.

9:30

Worship Seryice - 10330

Evening Worship 7:30

Tuner A a 30.p.m. Women’s Bi-

Ble St dyTUE 71 p.m. Men’s Bible

THUR 7:30 p.m. Prayer Ser

vice for all ages.

_ _
ee

AKRO

UNITED METHODIST CHUR
Pastor, John E. Moore

Lay Leader, Randal! Leininger

Study Supt., Wayne Cumberland

Worship 9:30 a,m.
Sunday School 16:30 am,

Jr, & Sr. High Youth

Fellowships

BURKE
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

“Donald E. Poyser, Pastor

Burket 491-3945
David Jamison, Sr. Supt.
Peggy Eaton, Jr. Supt.

Sunday Church School 230

Worship Services 1 30
,

There will be no U.M.W. meet~

ing or Bible Study during the

month of August.

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Mai R. House,
astor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:45

Pastor Preaching
and, 4th & 5th Sundays

Special Services

ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
WENTON

Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30 A.M.
Worship Service 10:30 A.M.
Sunday Evening Service

7:30 P

Thursday Prayer Meeting |
7:30 P.M.

eS

ee

eee

MENTON
UNITED METHODIS CHURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30

Sunday School

Junior, Youth

Senior Youth

FIRST BAPTIST CHURC

OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m:

Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.

Evening Worship. 7:00 p.m.

THUR. 7:30 p.m. Bible Study

ae

aeDISKO UNITED
METHODIST CH

REV. KENNE HOSTETLE PASTOR

Frank Nordman, Supt.
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 A.M.

Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

Prayer Meeting - Tuesday at

7:00 PM.
————

CH O LE 1ST

T. R. Jones, Minister

Bible Classes

Worship

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m,

Worship 7:30 poem.

HARRISON CENunit METHODIST Téflu
Rey. Herbert Edwaru

Pastor

Sunday Schooi

Worship Service

9:45 a.m.

10:46 a.m.

Mission Aid —
Second Wed-

nesday evening of each mo-

nth at the church at 7:30

p.m.

ATHENS

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Pastor - Rev. Wayne Johnson

$. S. Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:30 a.

Sunday School 10:30 a.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m

THURS. Bible Studv 7:00 p.

PLEASE NOTE: Deadline

for Church Directory

is Tuesday.

OMEG CHURC
Lee Stubblefield, Pastor

Emerson Burns, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a

Missionary Service 1 30 a.m.

Worship Service :00 a.m.

BEAVER DAM

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Superintendent - Alton Perry

Worship Services

Sunday School
9: 20-10:00

10:05-11:15

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday of each month at

7:30 p.m. at the church.

LADIES AID - 3rd Wednesday of

each month. Time and place
set by hostess.

CHILDRENS BIBLE STUDY and

Youth Fellowship will soon

starting. Time will be an-

nounced later.

AKRO CHURC OF TH BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Orive

North Manchester
Telephone 9862-2005

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Church ‘Worship 10:30 a.m.

PASTOR’S SERMON - Witnessing
for Christ.

Music by the choir, directed

by Mrs, Clarence Mark.

THURSDAY - 7:30 Women’s Fel-

lowship will meet with Gla-

dys Kroft.

NE SUNDAY - Matthey Meyer
the Brotherhood staffSE Ge githoae:

:

AKRON CHURCH OF GO

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Larry Klein, Supt.
Jerry Kindig, Ass&#39 Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 asm.
At Yellow Creek Lake Cam

Ground

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Noon: All Church Picnic

dinner 12:00

Vesper Service Pom,

NO Sunday Night Services

ACTIVITIES

MON., SEPT. 10 - Spiritual
Preparation Rally at Men-

tone U.M. Church 7:30 p.m.

TUE., SEPT. 11 - Marionettes

at French’s 7:30 p.m.

SEPT. 13 - Midweek

2 pen.
Choir Practice 8:30 p.m.

—_——$

SILVER CREEK CHURC O GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School

Morning Worship 1

CGYA, Jr. & Sr.

Adult Choir Pract.

Evening Worship

9:30 a.m.

THURSDAY Prayer Meeting 7:30

SUNDAY, Sept. 9, Class 4 & 5

Picnic Lunch

TUESDAY, Sept. 11, Class 7

class meeting at Mr. &

Mrs. Art Gagnon’s
SEPT. 14 & 15 + WCSC Retreat

at Bear Lake Camp.

CENTER

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Dewe R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, Indiana
Phone 219-352-2188

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Worship Service

Sunday School

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF GO

nev. Harold Helterbridle

Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Church 10:30 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY 7:30 Prayer Service

BETHLEHE BAPTIS CHURC

jundav School

jorsHip Service~. 10: 3 a.m
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KUHN
AUCTION SERVICE

FARM-HOUSEHOLD-

Ph. Akron 893-4972

= |

9:30 a.m.”

eoccovccccceddeeec-seeesenes:

Tennant-Walters Vows

LuAnn Walters became

the bride of Stanley Eu-

gene Tennant in an aft-

ernoon ceremony August
4 at the Beaver Dam Un-

ited Methodist Church.
The Rev. Peter Hanstra,

pastor of the church,
officiated the double-

ring ceremony at an al-

tar decorated with bas-

kets of pink gladioli
and white mums. Nuptial
music was provided by
Miss Cathy Burkett, or-

ganist, and Miss Jane

Schipper, soloist.

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Walters, R. 2, Akron,
and Mr. and Mrs. Harrold

Tennant, Warsaw.

Mrs. Debbie Gray, sis-

ter of the bride, was

matron of honor. Miss

Janet Sheetz, Akron, and

Mrs. Jackie Johnson, Ro-

chester, were brides-

maids.

Leroy Tennant, Lees-

burg, served as his bro-

ther&#39 best man. Other

gentlemen attendants

were Bob Osborn, Pierce-

ton, and John Gray, Ak-

ron. Ushers were Jim

Burkett, Argos, and Rus-

sell McAfoose, Leesburg.
Following the ceremony

the couple greeted ap-
proximately 100 guests

at a reception in the

church social room.

Mr. Tennant is a grad-
uate of Warsaw High Sc-

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
@ Generators
@ Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER $

eoeecooe—oooooese’

All Church Picnic
Planned B
Akron Church

An all church picnic
is planned by the Akron
Church of God for Sun-

day, September 9, at the

Yellow Creek Lake Camp-
grounds.

Sunday school classes

will be conducted at

9:30 a.m. Class meet-

ing places are cradle

roll and nursery in the

missionary cottage; be-

ginners and primaries
in the bookstore; midd-

lers and juniors in the

cafeteria; junior and

senior high school in

the vesper area. All

other classes will be

conducted in the audit-
orium as will the morn-

ing worship service. ~

A basket dinner will
be served at 12 noon in

the cafeteria, Everyone
planning to attend is

reminded to take a well-
filled basket and poss-

ibly a lawn chair.

Games and fun with

prizes will be featured
in the afternoon, start-

ing at 1:30,
A 4 p.m. vesper serv-

ice will conclud the

Are Exchanged

hool and is employed at

United Telephone Co.,
Warsaw. The bride is a

graduate of Akron High
School.

LTL Meets

The Akron L.T.L. met

Friday, evening at the

library basement.

Lori Powers served as

president, Jill Fites

as secretary, and Janet

Bowen as song leader.

Jeff Powers was flag-
bearer.

The leader, Gloria

Bowen, presented a Bible

story on the Old Test-

ament prophets, and

showed a movie entitled,
“Drugs - Use or Abuse.’

After the game ses=

sion, refreshments were

served to 17 members.

PUBLI AUCTIO
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 8tn

1:00 P.M.

MORRY’S REDI-MIX

893-4860 R. 2 Rochester

203 5th Street, Winona Lake

Due to failing health and the recent death of

her husband, Mrs. George Round is offering the

following items of personal property for sale

at public auction.

ANTIQUES
Beautiful Ludwig piano in excellent condition;

piano stool; harp by Chickering; parlor chair

and matching rocker; dresser and mirror in pup-

lar and walnut wood with tear drop pulls; mat-

ching bed and wash stand; iron baby bed; comb-

ination bookcase and desk; sectional bookcase

with glass door fronts; copper boiler; fruit

jars; kerosene lamp; trunks; wicker doll buggy;

Depression glass; salt dips; ruby glass mug;

wicker flower planter; wooden duck decoy; wagon

seat.

HOUSEHOLD, TOOLS, MISC.

Metal porch glider, lamps, linens, kitchen ute-

nsils, Coleman lanterns, Avon bottles, 20’ 2-

section ladder, modern fruit jars, single fold-

ing bed, gas range and electric range, Unico

food freezer.
€o-Administrators

LUCILLE GEYER and MARGARET BRABON

Cash Not responsible for accidents

T. Udell Meyers, Auctioneer
Terms:



x

7
?

THIS IS WHAT THE AMERICAN FAMILY LOOKED LIKE IN

1897 when PTA was founded. PTA was working for th famil,

then, te it continues to work for the family today. Millions

PTA members are working im your

iy
of

unity, in your state,comm

and across the nation to help strengthen family life. PT mem-
bers know about continuing education for parents . . . improving

reading skills
. . .

the dangers of eae ...
and alcohol and

drug misuse
. . .

the im;
in legislation favorablportance securing

to education. PTA mentbers just plain know ho to get things
done. Call your mearest school and join the millions of PTA

“People Taking Action” for the welfare of the families of today
and the future. If there’s not a PTA in your you can
write the National PTA, 700 North Rush Street, Chicago, Illinois

60611, for information about how te start one.

Secretaries Will Present Style Show

The Widgawa Chapter of

the National Secretaries

Association (Interna-
tional) will present its

second annual NSA fash-

ion belle&#39;s style show

and salad bar Wednesday,
Sept. 19, at 7:30 p.m.
in the women&#3 building
at the county fair-

grounds, Fall fashions

will be presented by
Fee&#3 His-N-Her Shop of

No. Webster.
Tickets will be on

sale at the door and
proceeds will be used

for the chapter&#3 schol-

arship fund.
General chairman is

Mrs. Helen Nichols. The

chapter&#3 president is

Mrs. Arlene Ring.

PC to Elect Directors

Jim Showley, Fulton

Co. manager of Peru Pro-
duction Credit Associa-

tion, ‘announced this
week the election of

directors and the nomi-

mating committee will
take place at the meet-

ing of stockholders on

Sept. 12. The évent is

set for 6:30 p.m. in the

Rochester Community High
School and all PCA stock-
holders and guests are

invited to attend.

Showley said two dir-
ectors will be elected.
Nominees are Otto Cess-

na, Rochester}; John
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Fritz, Winamac; Lawrence

Frieden, Wabash, and

Paul Lauer, Huntington.
Reports will be given
stockholders concerning

their credit association

that has now approximat-
ly $23 million outstand-

ing in loans to area

farmers.

___PUBLIC NO

NOTICE TO TRAFFIC CONTRACTORS:

Notice is hereby given that sealed
proposals for the construction of
certain highway Improvements as de-
scribed below, will be received by

the Indiana State Highway Commission,
Room 1313, in the Indiana State Of-
fice Building, Indianapolis, Indiana,
until 10:00 A.M. Eastern Standard

Time, on the llth day of September
1973, and all proposals will immed-

iately thereafter be taken to Room

1101, in the State Office Building,
100 North Senate Avenue, Indianapol-
is, Indiana, where they will be pub-
licly opened and read,

The Indiana State Highway Commission

hereby notifies all bidders that it
will affirmatively insure that in any

contract entered into pursuant to
this advertisement, minority business
enterprises will be afforded full

opportunity to submit bids in re-

sponse to this invitation and will
not be discriminated against on the

grounds of race, color or national

origin inconsideration for an award.

CONTRACT T-9535 - Bids are invited on

Painted Pavement Markings in the

Fort Wayne District on the follow-

ing.

ADAMS ALLEN, DEKALB, ELKHART, FULTON,
GRANT, HUNTINGTON, KOSCIUSKO, LA-

GRANGE, MIAMI, NOBLE, STEUBEN, WABASH
WELLS AND WHITLEY COUNTIES - Various

State Routes,

Plans and Proposals may be examined
at the Office of the Indiana State

Highway Commission in the State Of-
fice Building, Room 1313, Indianapo-
lis, Indiana.

INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION

8/30/2¢

Historical-Society
Will Have Banquet

Wilma McGlothin will
be guest. speaker at a

banquet planned Sept.
17 by members of the

Fulton Co. Historical
Society at the Port-In,
formerly Wil-Wood Cafe,

in Leiters Ford. She

will describe the rail-

road museum she and her

husband are establish-

ing. A tour of the de-

pot-museum will be in-

cluded.

Also on the program
will be a magic lantern

show using an 1890 mag-
ic lantern belonging to

Mrs. Phil Hughes.
Dinner will be served

at 7 pom. Reservations
should be made to Shir-

ley Willard, R.1, Roch-

ester, prior -to Sept.
1l. Transportation can

also be arranged with
her. Dinner tickets are

$2.50.

You should learn from

the mistakes of others.

You can&#3 live long e-

nough to make all of
them yourself.-

stack of idea

to hel you with

any printin job

Sue Sharp and Wanda

Lowwllyn from Lafayette
spent Thursday afterno-

on with Mrs. David She-

etz. ~

Mrs. Thelma Safford

and Lilly Chambers vis-

ited Florence Weimer at

the Methodist Nursing
Home in North Manchest-
er Thursday.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Basham and Cindy, Mish-

awaka, spent Sunday with

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

and Helen.
Mrs. Fred Keesey and

Mrs. Ralph Curtis spent
Tuesday afternoon in No.

Manchester.
Joe and Gwen Hott

spent Friday evening
with Mr, and Mrs. David

Sheetz.

Ray Keesey visited his

brother and wife, Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Keesey.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz spent Sunday af-

ternoon with Mr. and

-Mrs. Bob Sharp of Laf-

ayette Sunday afternoon.

Th “B
AKRON 893-4433 i, NEW MENTONE 353-3985

Olive Hehel-

ee
Or

pm tea
ES Qe

Mike Hott visited the
Sheetz home Sunday even-

ing.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

and Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Basham and Cindy, Mish-
awaka attended a 50th

wedding anniversary Sun-

day afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz spent Monday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs.
Mike Hott of Kewanna.
Mr. Hott visited the

Sheetz home Tuesday.
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FOR SALE

GARAGE SALE: Thursday, Friday
and Saturday, clothes of

sorted sizes, miscellaneous

items. Green house behind paint
store in Talma.

9/6/1p

FOR SALE: 1972 Impala Sport
Coupe. Low mileage.

IRIS ANDERSO
Mentone 353-2865

9/6/1¢

Large Garage Sale starting
Sept. 6 until sold ~ 22 ft

Airstream trailer, baby bed

complete, childrens, men &
womens clothing in all sizes

& many, many other misc.

articles

MR CLEO YOUNG
West of Akron to 1000 E.

then south 3/4 mile.

9/6/1p

FOR SALE: Vegetables--acorn
and butternut squash, cucum-

bers, tomatoes, pumpkins and

green peppers.

TO MINER
Corner Road 25 and 950W,

mile east of Mentone.

8/30/2c

ONE DAY ONLY - Large Rummage
Sale in Akron library base-

ment, Sat., Sept. 15,.9 a.m,

to 5 p.m.

KAPPA DELT PHI SORORITY

9/6/2p

FOR ‘a job well done feel-

ing”-clean carpets with Blue

Luetre. Rent electric. sham-

pooer $1.

MILLER HARDWAR
Mentone

9/6/1¢

FOR SAL! jestinghous use a

u. £t. tefrigerator with fre-

eze shelf, very ¢ ne
Gniric

pool used refrigerator 12 cu.

ft,, good condition. G.E. el-

ectric clothes dryer, good,
ready to go, $47.00.

JOSEPH BOSWEL
WESTINGHOUSE Dealer
437 No. Mishawaka

Akron, Ind.

8/30/2¢

KAUFFMAN’S CONSIGNMENT SALE
Every Fridey and Saturday
mile south of Tippecanoe on

SR 331.

6/28/xe

BRACE yourself for a thrill

the first time you use Blue

Lustre to clean rugs. Rent e-

lectric shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

9/6/1c

CHESTER WHITE BOAR AND GILT

SALE - Saturday Nite Septem-
ber 15, 7:30 p.m. DST. At farm,

2 miles North, 6 miles East

of Rensselaer, Ind. Tops for

confinement, crossbreeding!
Selling 180 head. Parkison

and Rodibaugh, R. 1, Renssel-

aer, Ind. 47978,

9/6/1lot

FOR SALE: Whirlpool 2 speed,
2eycle automatic washer, $50.

DOERING T.V.

Akron Phone 893-4641

9/6/3c

FOR SALE: Limited amount of

Certified Arthur seed wheat.

90% germination,

THOMPSON FEED & GRAIN

Akron Phone 893-7013

9/6/xc

LARGE SALE OF DUROC BOARS bred

gilts - open gilts, Wed., Sept.

12, 7:30 p.m. Big frame = sound

front legs - clean - fast gr-

owing. Guy Jackson, mile

southwest of Warren, Phone

Warren 613R.

9/6/lot
—

BIX STRIPPER ~ Liquefies pa-

int - take it off like it goes

on - as a liquid.

DAY HARDWAR
kron

9/6/l1c

FO SALE

SALE OF 40 Spotted Boars and

50 gilts, Fri., 7:30 p.m,

September 7, at the farm, 4

miles southeast of Wabash,
Ind., on Old St. Rd, it. Rug-
ged, meaty sons of Super Char-

ger SMS, feed conversion 2.55,
Length 30.9, backfat, loin-

eyes. Buy your sows - Tested

Spotted Boars this year. Mar-

vin Ridgeway and Sons.

9/6/1ot

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets-Safes-Typewriters—

Adding Machines-Calculators—

Sales - Service - Rentals.

JIM LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 E. 9th St., Rochester

Phone 223-3683

Used RCA Color Television

$100.00 and up.

Senne RADIO & TV
893-4641

S$/20/xe

—_—_——&lt;——

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME & RV SALES
LEISURE TIME TRAVEL TRAILERS

Sales lot one block west of

Methodist Church on Walnut

St. If we don’t have what you

want we will take you to the

factory only 30 miles away.

Complete Selection

-

Travel

Trailers - Truck Campers
Motor Homes - 5th Whe R.V.

ee

JOE BIDWELL
Akron - Pho 893-4895

JOEY L
* HADE

Akron - Phone 893-4931

7/5/xe

SALE: Gen ogy forms for

toginai and eivkac family
tree climbers.

MENT NE
8/2/xft

tt

FOR SALE: 22 x 28” poster
board, White on beth sides.

20¢ a sheet.

HELP WANTED

MALE HELP WANTED
3-LUKBER HANDLERS (handle/
stack lumber); 1-STOCKROOM

MAN (keep tool inventory/do
repair work); 1-Night FIREMAN

(fire boilers); 1-CARPENTER

(experience our plant
constructior/maintenance).

Full Benefits.

PIKE LUMBER COMPANY
Akron

8/30/2¢

i

Earn up to $100 weekly ad-

dressing and stuffing envel-

opes at home, sparestime. For

tion send 25¢ and stamp-
lfeaddressed envelope

totDé ADVERTISING ASSOCIATES
Box 4347-B

Colorado Springs, Colorado
80930

9/6/1p

FOUND

FOUND: Key ring with 6 keys.
Owner may claim at the mobile
home back of the E-Z Clean
Laundry and Car Wash.

8/30/2£

FOUND: Another bicycle in Ak=

ron. Contact...

ED HAUSER
893-7135

9/6/2£

NOTICE

from the cemetery.

AKRON CEMETERY BOAR

8/30/2¢

_

NOTICE: 1974 Zenith televis-
ions are now im stock.

SHUN TV
Airport Road, Mentone

35 - 5655
AKRON AMEWFO NEWS BRR

Mentone Akron 6/28/xe-

NOTICE: I will mail you a

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets binding legal will. You can

Nice weight to

work with. 25¢ per sheet or

5 sheets for $1.00.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Akron

FOR SALE: Signs. 20¢ each.

AKRON /MENTONE HENMentone

FOR SALE: Adding machine
paper. 29¢ a roll or 4 rolls

for $1.00.

AKRO / NEW
Mentone Akron

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs. All

sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON/WENTONE NEWS

Mentone Ake

WANTED
__

WANTED: Babysitting in my own

home.

MRS. ROSE GEARHART
R. 1, Silver Lake, Ind.

893 - 4490

9/6/ic

WANTED: Babysitting inmy home

days or nights in the Burket

area, Preferrably pre-school-
ers.

491 - 3604

8/23/4p

WANTED: FARM LAND: 40 to 300
A. in Fulton County; prefer-
ably in Henry Township; with-

out improvements.

BOX CA
c/o Akron/Mentone News

Kron

8/23/3c

WANTED Custom hauling
Reasonable rates, two trucks.

MENTONE 353-5681 or 353-4211

8/30/2c

Akron/Mentone News

September 6, 1973

o

Haven, Conn. 06525.

7/19/10p

THANK YOU

We would like to thank all

our friends for the many

cards and gifts that we

received on our 25th wedd—

ing anniversary.

MR AN MRS ELMER LEWIS

9/6/le

THANK YOU: My family and I

would Like to thank the

Burket and our church, our

many friends and relatives

for their kindness their

prayers, cards, flowers and

gifts at the time I was in

the hospital and since re-

turning home.

THELM EATON
9/6/1p

THANK YOU: My sincere thanks

for the prayers, cards, lete

ters, flowers, gifts andcalls

when Iwas in the hospital and

convalescing at home, Very

special thanks to Peg and

Jack Stucker and Jackie and

Stan Johnson, All your kind-

ness and thoughtfulness is

very deeply appreciated,

SYLVIA NOYER

9/6/1/e

WANTED

&gt;

WANTED AUTOMOTIVE

Good used INTERNATIONAL
Trucks

- 4T pickup; 6 ft. bed;
$750 - $1500 bracket, (Will

consider other make).
- F2000 Diesel (or com-

parable) low mileage; twin

screw; conventional cab.

Must be in good condition.

PIKE LBR. CO.
Ak ron

9/6/1e

FOR RENT
APARTMENT FOR RENT: Furnished

apartment in Akron.

CALL AFTER 5 P.M.

893-4735

9/6/xc

FOR RENT: Cleen one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOME COURT
(Formerly Bidwell’ s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

8/2/5p

REAL ESTATE

LAKE GITCHEGUMEE ~- Lake lots,
travel trailer lots, mobile

an appointment. NORTH AMER-

ICAN REALTY CORP, Area code

(616) 269-3500.

9/6/1ot

REAL ESTATE

2 bedroom home, living room,
kitchenett bath and shower,

oil heat, full basement. W.
Rochester St., Akron.

3 bedroom frame home, alum-

inum siding, bath and shower.

On 2 A, N of Athens.

Bare lots Nice building sit

100° x 250°. West edge of

fon.

2 bedroom frame, year around

frome on 4 large fets overlook-

ing Twin Lake. Price Reduced.

bedreom frame home. Carpet-
ed living room, geod sized

kitchen, bathand shower. Car-

port and storage. Small base

ment. G11 furnace, Main St.,
Akron.

TINKEY
INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Akron, Indiana
219-893-4713

AKRON REALTY

AKRON: Corner lot, 5 Rm, 2
BR home, oil heat, attached

garage. Ideal location.

AKRON: N. Ce- 9 St.

,
brick gv

ment, oil s x

7 Ro,
Full base-

NORTHEAST OF asxo B0A - 8

room home, es heat - bank

barn. Approximately 70 acres

tillable.

AKRON: So. Maple St., corner

lot, 6 RM, 3 BR and bath.

Lge. basement, garage. Rea-

sonably priced home.

AKRON: East Rochester St., 4

Rm home, Lg. LR with fire-

place, full basement, oil

heat, garage. On large lot.

NEAR ATHENS: 1/3 acre, 3 Rms

and bath. $3,500.00.

AKRON: Orchard St.

in need of repair.
priced,

AKRON: 5 Rm, 2 bedroom home,
new gas furnace, corner lot.

6 Rm home

Reasonably

AKRON: So Mi. 9 ka St. 7 Rms

and bath ©
% voasement, gas

heat, 2 S garage.

H. W. GEARHART
Phone 893-4221 or 893-4359

LISTINGS NEEDED

Farm, Lake and Residential

REAL ESTATE

223 ACRE FARM in North Miami

4County. bedroom, modern

home. 10,000 bushel in bin

drier. Low price

37 ACRE FARM in North Miami

County. About 12 acres woods.

No house.

SMALL ONE FLOOR HOME in Disco

THE HALDEMAN HOME across the

street from the Library in

Akron. This is a fine, large
home

JEFFERIES AGENCY

1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3803

WELL DRILLING and repairing
ef two, three and four inch

wells, Water systems for”

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SAM & SONS
Akron Phone 893-4815

APPLIANCE REPAIRS, large or

small. Call after 4:30 p.m.

JACK ADAMS, JR
PhMentone one 353-3131

NOTICE: Service on washers,

dryers, ranges, furnaces,

general garm repair, welding
and lathe work.

ROGERS REPAIR rerRochester 3-3707

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli--

able Septic Tank Service.

New installations. Licensed
and bonded, In business 20

years.

BOB RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford 832-4468

HOWARD TERMITE CONTROL
FREE INSPECTIONS

“‘All Our Patients Die’’

Call Us Today
Low Rates

WABASH 563-3539.

6/14/12¢

TV and Antenna
Ald makeel:

repair service.

DICK HILL
223.» 5002
Rochester

8/30/2p

FIRST NOTICE

NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF  -

TOWN OF MENTONE’ -

Notice is hereby given to the

apayers of Town of n

of Kosciusko County, indiana,
thet the Board of Trustees
will meet to Town of Hall on

Sept. 17, 1973 at 7 P.M, for
the purpose of Considering a

proposal to establish a cum-

ulative sewer fund for the

following purpose or purpos-
e

SEWAGE TREATMENT, STORM SEWER

AND DISPOSAL PLANT FUND

And the levying of an addition-
al tax of seventy-five cents

(75¢) on each one hundred ($100.
00) of taxable real and per-

sonal property within the ta

ing district toprovide monies

for said fund said tax to be

first levied in 1973, payable
in 1974, and annually there-

after for

a

period not to ex-

ceed 5 years, a provided in

Burns 48-3334-5-6-6a-

Taxpayers are invited to be

present at the meeting and to

exercise their rights to be

heard on said proposal. The

proposal, in the form of a

resolution or ordinance, if

adopted, will then be submit-

ted to the State Board of Tax

Commissioners for its approv-

al.

James J. Whetstone,
Trustee, Pres.

Kenneth F. Bush,
Trustee

Bill L. Boardman,
Trustee

9/6/2¢

USE

CLASSIFIED

ADS

A
0my NEW

CLASSIFIED RATES

5¢ per word - 18 word minimum.

4 per word for additional insertions.

All ads to be paid in advance. Ad-

ditional billing fee of 25 will be

charged if ads are not paid prior tc

Thursda morning.



Tree Care Urged In Second
Of Evaluation Series

The second of a series
of articles aimed at

helping Akron residents
improve their trees has
been prepared by Pike

-Lumber Co., Inc. and is
published as a public
service. The series is

a part of an evaluation
Program undertaken by

the town this summer

with the assistance of
Pike foresters and Pur-

due extension special-
ists,

Trees being the most

permanent investment in

a landscape plan will
be more pleasing if prop-
erly pruned and cared
for. A tree usually

does not need pruning
until two years after

planting and then only
in late winter, except
for Maples, which should

be pruned in the summer.

Always prune trees to

increase their health

and aesthetic value.
Allow the tree to attain

a typical form for the

species, Never attempt
to make a shrub out of

a young tree.

Generally, removing
branches that have nar-

row V-shaped angles with

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 9

Mentone High School

graduates of classes
1930-1940 will be honor-

ed when the school al-
umni meets for a potluck
dinner at noon in the
Youth League Pavilion.

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10
The Akron War Mothers

will meet at the library
at 7:00 p.m.

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12
The Beaver Dam Home

Extension Club will meet

at 7:30 p.m. at the home
of Mrs. Waldo Adams.

The Seward Home Exten-
sion Club will meet at

1:30 p.m. at the home

of Mrs. Frank Nelson.

HEALTH HINTS

B ELDON RAGER, R. Ph,

It’s not enough for a won-

derful new drug to be devel-

ope in a remote laboratory.
It must be on hand when
needed. This is the pharma-
cist’s ke role today: keep
ing the community supplie
with complex life-saving and
life - extending drugs and

keeping informed on their

usefulness, side - effects and

so on.

HARRIS 3 Ch

Akron

the main trunk and all
rubbing branches is a

good practice. However,
some small ornamental
trees are exceptions.
Paint all tree wounds

larger than 3/4 of an

inch in diameter with

pine tar or a suitable
substitute,
If the top of a tree

must be cut for electric-
al wires, make sure the
limbs are removed to

the junction of other
limbs and the wounds

treated. Never &quot;
a tree unless absolute-

ly necessary, for this

greatly weakens the

tree.

To assist homeowners
in ornamental and shade

tree selection, future
articles will indicate

the location of various

types of trees properly
cared for in the com-

unity.

Outlook Meet ing
Set Tuesday

Dr. Lee Shrader, Pur-
due agricultural econo-

mist, will be the prin-
cipal speaker at

_

the
Outlook for Agriculture
meeting Tuesday evening,
September 11, at the

Shrine Building, Fair-

grounds, Warsaw, begin-
ning at 7:45 p.m.

Among the subjects to

come under review, ac-

cording to Don Frantz,
County Extension Coord-

inator, will be the

prospects for the 1973

crops and their effect
on the world food situ-

ation. Also the pros-
pects for hog and cattle

prices, land prices,
cash rents, foreign de-
mand and other supply
and demand factors will
be discussed.

The meeting is open
to the general public,

consumers, and producers
as well as agriculture

industry rep resenta«

tives.

No. Miami Outlook Meeting Set

Fulton county farmers
and community agricult-
ural leaders have been

invited to attend the
1974 Outlook Meeting on

Monday, September 10,
at 7:30 p.m. in the No.
Miami High School.

Dr. John Kadlec, Ex-

tension Agricultural
Economist, Purdue Uni-

versity, will lead the

discussion and interpret
various economic fact-

ors as they affect the

POCCCeO SOSCe

agricultural out look
for the remainder of
1973 and 1974 years.

Stressing that farm-
ers as well as business-

men must be aware of the
changing economic cli-
mate to make business
decisions, Robert E,

Cox, extension agent,
said the outlook meet-

ing will help those who
attend gain a better

awareness of the econ-

omic changes that are

taking place.
pwewwuvueve«

&gt; ad Sooo

FASHIONETTE B

Permanents $8.00

Wig and Wiglet

Call

DOSS OCOOOOOOOSOOSO®S
e@

OPENING SOON!!
THE

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10th

DON’T MISS OUR SPECIALS

for an appointment

Akron 893-4011

EAUTY SALON

* Frosts $12.00

Specials too!

POSSOOSOOOOOOOOSS

F

n the tough National Corn
Growers Assn. Yield Contest

last year PX 610 was planted
by three state champions.

Here’s why:

@ Produces big yields
@ Fast emergence — top

¢ performance under stress

ed Great standability
® Hard starch kernels —

slim hard cob for good
combining ...

fast dry down

This year plant a champion
—PX610...NK&#39;s most

popular 3-way cross.

THOMPSON

EED & GRAIN
AKRON

893 7105

Rainbow Girts Give Honors
After the formal op-

ening of Akron Rainbow
Assembly 91, Grand Hon-
ors were given Glendora

Davis, Grand District

Deputy, and Lynn Casey,
Grand Flag Bearer.

Masonic Home Day is

September 19, Any Rain-

bow girl wishing to at-

tend should contact Mom

Bouse or L Casey.
Following the business

The girls.extended ap-
preciation to the Warsaw

girls for their help
with the initiation.

The next meeting will
be at 7 p.m. Sept. 11.
All Masons and Eastern

Star members are welcome
to attend.

There are three basic

rules for having goo
teeth. Brush them twice

meeting, Cindy Hartzler
and Renee&# Murray were

initiated into the ord=- nose

ere ple&#3 business.
Refreshments were ser-

ved by Helen Beigh and
Coleen Bouse,

Akron/Mentone News
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a day. See your dentist
twice a yeare Keep your

out of other peo-

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’S
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Mon. thru Sat.

Sunday -8:30 a.m. to 12: noon

YO JUST CANT BEA

Frozen Ore Ida Shredded

HAS BROW POTATOES

STARKIST TUN

12 oz. box 2/45¢

CA 45¢
Seven Seas

VIVA MILD ITALIAN DRESSING 8 oz. 29¢

PLEDG WITH LEMO Johnson 14 oz. $], 19

CUT GREE BEAN Richelieu 303 can 5/95¢
Dole sliced an crushed

PINEAPPL No. 2 can 33¢
CLORO BLEAC GAL 53¢

Stokely whole kernel and cream style

GOLDE COR 303 can

GREE SALAD OLIVES

LIQUID DETERGEN
Puffs assorted colors

FACIAL TISSUE
PARTY KOOL KUPP

OETERGEN

PEA

4/$1
Valencia 12 oz. 59¢

QT. 27¢Debbie

280&#3 pak 39¢

14 oz. 23¢
Arm and Hammer 70 oz. box 79¢

3/65¢

Foam

Del Monte 303 can

‘ICE
18 LB. CRUSHE 80¢ 8 LB. CUB 80¢

ICE CREA SANDWIC 6 pak §5¢
CHOCOLAT MILK Bordens half gallon Uug

Baco sueet Hickory l $1

Fu Franks { $1

Minced Ha I $1
Eckrich Old Fashioned

N Parki Problem

Thur:

tn
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COMBINING THE AKRON NEWS AND THE MENTONE NEWS

Thursday, September 13,

Signs. of the

times

1973

These signs are signs ~

of the times at the site
of the new Tippecanoe
Valley High School. A
lot of dirt has been re-

arranged with many crews

working feverishly to-

ward the September 1,
1974, target date.

Volume 83, No. 37

Sowder to address preperation rally

Jimmy Sowder, direct-

or of crusades for the

Bowdoin-Sowder Crusade

team, will be present
at the next spiritual

preparation rally of the

Tippecanoe Valley Cru-

sade. He will instruct

and encourage local peo-
ple working towards the

rally.
Mr. Sowder has direct-

ed crusades across Amer-

ica aswell as overseas.

Cities in which he has

directed city and area-

wide crusades include Ft.

Wayne, Ind., Muskegon,
Mich., Louisville, Ky.,
Stockton, Calif., and

Kinshasha, Africa,
Mr. Sowder specializes

in preparation before

the crusade, counseling
during a crusade and

follow-up after a cru-

sade. A speaker much

in demand inchurches,
conferences, etc., he

has recently been invit-

ed to lecture on evan-

gelism at one of the

leading theological sem-

inaries.

The next spiritual
preparation meeting will

be at the Mentone Unit-
ed Methodist Church at

.7:30 p.m. September 17,
It will be preceded by
an executive meeting at

6:30 p.m,
Area pastors will meet

Friday, September 14, at

the Mentone United Meth-

odist Church at 7 a.m.

for a devotional hour

and will then have bre-

akfast at Teel&#39 rest-

aurant.

Operation Doorstop,
to be conducted by ind-

ividual churches in

their own communities,
will be Sunday, Septem-

ber 16. Final choir

practice and ushers re-

hearsal will be at the

Mentone gym Saturday,
Sept. 22, at 8 p.m.

Akron Streets
Being Surfaced

Streets in Akron that

were damaged during the.
sewer construction pro-

ject are being repaired
by Joe Gooch, Rochester,
Each is given. five coats

of material, the first
four being paid for by
Woodruff and Sons as

part of their agreement
to return the streets

to their original con-

dition and the fifth is
done at town expense.

. September 16,

Free vision, hearing tests set

Mentone&#39; Psi Iota Xi

sorority will sponsor a

free vision and hearing
screening clinic for all
children ages 3-6 next

Tuesday, September 18,
from 9 to 11:30 a.m. in
the Mentone United Meth-
odist Church and from 1
until 3 p.m. in the Bur-

ket United
Church.

Children in any of the
area schools will be
welcomed and will. be
tested by trained per-
sonnel. The free clinic

is part of the work done
by the sorority in the

field of speech and
hearing.

Methodist

Sonoco marks 20th year
of Akron operation

The Akron plant of
Sonoco Products Co, cel-
ebrated its 20th birth-

day Monday afternoon,
also noting the employ-

_

ees have worked over one

million man hours with-
out a lost time injury.

Mento Girls”
To Play Arm
Team Sunday

The Mentone giris
softball team has chal-

lenged the U.S. Army to

a softball game.
Accepting the chall-

enge are the Women’s Ar-

my..Corps of Ft. Benja-
- min Harrison, Indianap-

olis.
The game will be play-

ed at 1 p.m. Sunday,
at the

Mentone Youth League
park. No admission will

be charged.
The game was set up

&q Sue Sisk and SFC
Charles E. Parker of the

US Army Recruiting Sta-

tion, 611 So.

St., Warsaw.

Buffalo

New Beauty Sho
Ruby Bowers and Pat

Norman have opened a new

beauty shop, the Fash-

ionette Beauty Salon,
in the room formerly oc-

cupied by Waechter&#39;

barbershop in Akron.

NOW UNDER CONSTRUCTION:

Attending an informal
open. house in the after-

noon. were representa-
tives from the commun-

ity. Also present were

former Akron resident
Herbert Byrd, vice pres-

ident-General Products
Division, andC. W. Cok-

er, Sr., chairmanof the
board.

JEFF SHOEMAKER,
Mentone’s trophy-winning
cross country runner, has

joined Ball State Univer-

Sity’s cross country team.

Story on back page.

A new chiropractor’s of-
fice building is being constructed at the east

edge of Akron in the Saner addition by John Hunt-
er and crew for Drs. Lloyd and James Morgan. The
28 by 58 building will be faced with brick and
ready for occupancy this fall.



‘| Con itut ion Week (
Is September 17-23

The president of the T
‘United States has pro- sel
claimed the period of tea

September 17-23 as Con- hoo
stitution Week, and the Jon

Anthony Nigo Chapter, Mis

DAR, urged everyone to Fre

fly his or her flag dur- Nel

ing this important week. Hel
In addition, members Moo

ask, &quot; many of you Bri
can answer the follow- Per

ing quiz? They suggest fin

you try it and ree Rut:

. .
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= QUIZ vis
Ss

: 1
1, Who did “ordain and establish&quot; this Con- “i
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= # stitution?
leg

i ‘

ik a was the Constitution Convention Sck:

Y
,

. 2
a=

: To The Editor : 3, When? ie
4 4. Who were the &qu Three&q of the Conven-

speao = tion? ‘ 2
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=

; S 2

‘5. Wh were the proceedings kept secret? es inTad bet DER ee ee :
= sb. 6. Was Thomas Jefferson there?

InKe under 200 word “The lette ;
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fasneed not express the views of this

vention?feeds sie hate atone
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Pe
; Kibe o in poo taste. Anonymo ° 4 not the delegates carry out this but

name of the writer must appear with purpose?
edve ;

9. Why is the Constitution called a series ik hynDear Mr. Sheetz: of compromises? ‘

:

:

en:Since antique cars, 10. Whe did the Convention adopt it?
a catcans and candlesticks

_

il. When did the states ratify it? ff
are so much in demand 12. When did Washington first become Presi- :

Dat the present time, I dent?
Hebelieve some of your 13. What were the &quot;Federalist Papers? beereaders might enjoy the 14, What is the &quot;B of Rights&qu cenclosed snapshot.

The “Tin Lizzie&qu be-

longed to my grandfath-

15. How may the Constitution be amended?
16. How many amendments are there? wil17, What is. the philosophy concerning amend-

: toner, John F, Imhoof. The ing the Constitution?
‘ »picture was taken at the 18. What does it mean &qu take the Fifth Amen- andImhoof home about three dment&qu

; rotmiles south of Akron, 19, Who said, &qu is the most wonderful work a 7which was occupied by ever struck off at a given time by the brain a

4 unéthe Darl -Harsh. family and purpose of man?
: A*

“more recently, I&#3 not 20, What is the &quot;com Law& Belsure who lives there 21. What amendment gave Negroes the right to
ronnow but it might be one vote?
bloof the Schippers. 22, What amendment established the &quot;inco froThe man on the fender tax?
chiis Charles (Chuck) Im- 23. What amendment gave women the right to firhoof, deceased, a timb- vote?
theer buyer fromDenver and 24. What dangers beset our Constitution today? whi

i:
first cousin of London

:

Iand Fred Imhoof, both i

former Akron residents.
1 a _ fo 1 1422Ch =

: The little girl’on the - “W e people.” olds or older) 2 Cha-
ihood: ig my sister Katie 2. Philadelphia 3. May nge with the times 18. ee

[ leen Murphy Hill, now to September 17874, Wa- Refuse to testify 19. at

Mrs. Jim Hill of rial shington, Franklin and British Statesman, Wm.
a

Novth Manchester. eee 5. They did not Gladstone 20, The laws pThe little car was a
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| zo
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 St the fourth di ita Danc maemsmaa
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vague 9, Two senators 23, The &quot; 1920 94 the
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f Amt
chile went fine until spo jam; top with remaining 4 slices. Cut each sandwich into . oe urge its

Artq TS. adoption ° e firstwe hit some fresh grav- Combine pancake mix, milk and egg in bowl. Stir lightly until ten amendments 15. See eetel andwent into a ditch batter is fairly smooth. Dip sandwich quarters in batter; drain. Constitutio Article Vsomeplace near the old Fry in hot deep fat (375° F.) about 2 minutes or until golden 16
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Chi Was Nems
60 YEARS AGO

Trustee Whitcomb has completed a big job of
selecting twenty-six teachers. The list of
teachers and their location follows: Akron sc-

hools: Prof, H. G. Knight, Supt., Prof, Roy
Jones, Assistant Supt., Miss Dessie Sayger,
Miss Ethel Shipley and Mrs, Fay Gast. Grades:
Fred Blackburn, Cecil Kuhn, Daniel Slaybaugh,
Nellie Onstott, Jessie Miller, Fred Wilhoit,

Helen Studebaker. Athens: Orville Moore, Clara
Moonshower, Blanch Swihart., District: Pearl
Bright, Vern Miller, Estill McIntire, Estill
Perry, Maune Nye, Arzerna Higgins, Mercie Cof-
fine, Roy Miller, Gladys Kindig, Fannie Moore,
Ruth Waechter,.

Miss Jeanette Case has accepted of a place
as domestic science teacher at Fulton and Grass
Creek schools for the ensuing winter.

Misses Lizzie and Ida Harmon, of near Roann,
visited their brother, Frank Harmon, and fami-

ly Thursday and Friday of last week.
Over. in the peaceful little town of boot-

leggers known as Kokomo, the Methodist Sunday
School had 250 hymn books printed for their own

use. To help defray the expense of getting out
these hymnals, a liberal amount of advertising
space was sold to the merchants. When the books
were delivered, a page advertisement was found
in ‘the book for the owner of a botting plant.
In large letters, the ad set forth that the
man was engaged in bottling Madison XXX Ale.
The Sunday school. people

.

were thunderstruck,
but the brewer came to their rescue and allow-

ed them to tear the offending page from the
hymnals. This was done, and again quiet rei-
gns inthe peaceful little burg along the Wild-

cat... rears ;

- 39 YEARS AGO
:

:

Dr. H.C. Bowers spent Monday in Indianapolis.
He was accompanied home by Mrs. Bowers, who hed
been visiting there for a week,

Charles Lamoree has accepted a position with
the Northern. Indiana Telephone company, and
will have as his territory Akron, Macy. and Ful-
ton.

‘

Mrs. James Barker is visiting her friends, Dr.
and Mrs. R. E. Miller, this week. She is en-

route to Hollywood from a vacation in London.
The road to the beach at Beaver Dam Park is

under construction.
Africa&#39;s strangest cannibal, a native of. the

Belgian Congo district, will appear at the Ak-

ron Fair next week-end. He is known as the
blood sucking cannibal, and derives his name

from a stunt in which he bites the head from a

chicken, chews it up and swallows it. In the
first demonstrationhe eats razor blades and in

the second he graduates to electric light bulbs
which he eats with special relish, —

The price of gasoline dropped 1.6 cents per
gallon here Tuesday morning. The reduction was

made in all the midwestern states. The price
under the new scale makes regular gasoline sell
at the rate of five gallons for 93 cents.

Kermit Leininger and Wanda Heighway of the

1934 graduating class at Beaver Dam have en#

rolled at Manchester College.
25 YEARS AGO

A total of 499 students enrolledin the Akron
Public Schools for the 1948-49 term. This was

an increase over last year. There are 358 in
the first eight grades and 141 in the senior
high school.

Mr. and Mrs. George Craig and family and Mr.
and Mrs. Ralph Shewman and family were Saturday

supper guests of Mr. and Mrs. Richard Coplen
and family, Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Craig from In-

dianapolis were Sunday evening visitors.
Dick Miller of Rochester, Mr. and Mrs. Chas.

Ambridge of No. Manchester and Mr. and Mrs.
Art Craig and Sarah Haldeman attended the Mid-

get Auto Races at Kokomo Sunday night.
10 YEARS AGO

Mike Stephen won a first place in the halter
class of the Kewanna horse show Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Fred McBroom and Mrs. Gordon
Sallee has as their houseguests this week Mr.

and Mrs. Wm. Yount and Mrs. W. R. Butler of

Shelbyville, Ky., andMrs, Earl Bronson, Cathy,
Cherryl, Margaret, James and Frank Sallee of
Kokomo,

Mr. and Mrs. Fred.Ogle were Sunday dinner

guests of her mother, Mrs. Irene Benedict,
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Ferree have returned

from a long trip into Canada with other members

of the Willy Byam caravan, a group of trailer
enthusiasts who travel together in their Air-

stream trailers.
Miss Martha Oliver has returned to her home

after visiting her sister and brother-in-law,
Mr, andMrs. Felix Flores, in San Antonio, Tex.

AKRON

Mrs. Clifford Bright,
Nora Hoffman, Mrs, Har-
old Norman, Mrs. Lewis

Slaybaugh and Velma Bri-

ght spent Sunday in In-

dianapolis with Mr. and
Mrs. Bill Bemendefer,
Norma Jeanand Bill Jr.

and. Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Bemendefer and children

were also guests.
Mr. and Mrs. Grover

Flohr of Warsaw spent
Friday and Saturday with
Marie and Velma Bright.

Thought to

new day:
- beginning of a new day,

God has given me this
day to use it for good.
What I do today is very

important, because I&#3
exchanging a day of my
life for it. When to-
morrow comes, this day
will be gone forever,
leaving something in its

“place I have traded for
it. I want it to be
gain, not loss...good,
not evil...success, not

failure..in order that
I will not, forget the
price I paid for it.

Films To Be Shown
At Akron Library

_

‘There. will be a film
J

program at the Akron

Carnegie Public Library
for school age children
at 3:45 p.m., Tuesday,
September. 18th. The
films &quot Doughnuts&q

and &q Know An Old Lad
Who Swallowed A Fly&

will be shown and ail

school age children are

invited to attend,

&quot;L things affect

little minds.”

a
=&gt

‘ ‘

Rev. and Mrs. Claude
Fawns visited Mount

Pleasant Church Sunday
morning. Rev. Fawns
had charge of the morn-

ing service substituting
for Rev. Roy French who
was ill,

KD Meet
The Psi Kappa chapter

of Kappa Delta Phi’ so-

rority conducted the

monthly business meet-

ing Tuesday evening in
the library basement.

Plans were finalized
for the annual rummage
sale at the Akron li-

brary, Sept. 15 from 9
to 5 p.m.

The civic committee

reported the purchase
of draperies for the
library basement, The
committee also is plan-

ning a picnic in the
Akron park September 27.

A group of patients from
the Logansport “Mental

Hospital will be

_

the

guests for lunch and a

short program,

Akron/Mentone News
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Cobos To Addre
Witnesses

Ralph E. Funk, pre-
siding minister of the
Rochester congregation

of Jehovah&#39; witnesses,
announced this week that

Ruben Cobos, Jr., Brook-
lyn, N.Y., will be the

featured speaker at the

upcoming Circuit Assem-

bly at Honeywell Center
in Wabash, September 29
and 30, Cobos has trav-
eled extensively for Je-

hobah&#39 witnesses and
spoken to many large
gatherings.

On Saturday at 1:40,
he will deliver.the ad-
dress of welcome on the

assembly theme “Keep
Close In Mind Jehovah&#3

Day.& On Saturday eve-

ning at 7 he will chair
the series of pantomines
and demonstrations en-

titled &quot;Go View of
Life Should Stir Our

Hearts,&q
The highlight of the

assembly will come at 2°
Sunday when Cobos will

address the assembly and
all -interested on the

subject “Act Wisely As

The End Draws Near.&qu
Over 1,800 people are

expected to attend this
free lecture, Funk said.

The assembly will con-

clude at 4:30 p.m,

Now that we&#39 older

and understand the &quot;
sing of the hat,” we

know why Uncle Sam wears
the stove pipe model.

PORK STEAK
FRESH OR

POTATOES

Hill’s Market

CASING SAUSAGE

1 iB No |

$]2
$jl9

our stock is complete!

RCAS NEW
RELIABLES

They&# here! All the new RCA’s! Exciting new features, new high
mance, crisp new styling! Be one of the first to get yours

The GLEN COVE

Model GS802 AKRON
25” diagonal picture

18” Colo

DOERING’S

ES405

Portable
$999

ROCHESTE
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Mrs. William Martin

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne were Mr. andMrs. Cliff-
Kreft, Terry, Carla and ord ‘Leiter and Mr. and
Debbie entertained the Mrs. Eldon Sauer of Bou-

McIntire family Sunday rbon and Mr. and Mrs.
with a dinner. Present Ted Hass of Bremen.
were Mr. and Mrs. Eugene

McIntire of Wyatt, Mrs.
Eileen Houston and dau-

ghter of Bremen, Mr. and
Mrs. Gordon Ecker and

family of Lapaz, Mr. and

Mrs. Darrell McIntire
and family of Argos, Mr.
and Mrs. Wayne Tom and

Larry of Mishawaka, Mrs.
Nelson Wynn and family

of Culver, Devond McIn-
tire of Ft. Wayne, Mr.

and Mrs. Warren McIn-
tire and family, Floyd
McIntire and Mrs. Eldon
McIntire and Jane Ann

and Keith.

Mr. andMrs. Waldermar

Bowman, Mishawaka, were

Saturday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Elliott.
Mr. and Mrs. Al Will-

iams and family were

Sunday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. David Kreft
and daughters.

Mr. and Mrs. Chancey
Swihart andMr. and Mrs.

Wayne Swihart spent a

few days camping and

fishing at Hardy Dam at

Newaygo, Mich. Charles
Swihart and a friend of

Mrs. Kenneth Garland So. Bend visited them
was dismissed Tuesday Sunday.
from Murphy Medical Cen- Mr. and Mrs. Emanuel
ter to the home of Mr.

and Mrs. Ralph Harmon.
She returned to her home

Friday night. Saturday
guests of the Garlands
were Mr. and Mrs. Bill

Worsham attended the
horse races Monday night

at Jackson, Mi.
Mr, and Mrs. Ralph

Warren were Sunday eve-

ning visitors of Mr. and
Robinson and Mr. and Mrs. Ed Meredith, Men-

Mrs. Robt. Elliott of tone.
:

So. Bend. Mr. and. Mrs. Larry
Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Al-

derfer and daughters
spent the week-end camp-

ing and motorcycling at

Bener Ridge Campgrounds
northwest of Lakeville.

Saturday afternoon gue-
sts were Mr. and Mrs.

Floyd Alderfer. On Sun-

day, the Alderfers were

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Swihart and family spent
a few days camping in

Michigan,
Mrs. Fern Newcomb of

Bourbon celebrated her
87th birthday Monday,

Her grandson, Bill New-
comb, celebrated his
27th birthday Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Ritz-
enthaler of here visit-

Henry Harper and sons ed her Monday and took
of Plymouth.

»

a gift, cake and flow-

The Tippecanoe Prog-
“ers. Her daughter-in-

ress Club met Tuesda Lane ges... Tuclma New=

comb, Plymouth, took her
out for dinner.

Mr. and Mrs. Donald
Elliott and sons spent

the week-end with her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.
John Patton, Martin, Ky.

They also visited Mr,
and Mrs. Malcom Fergus-
on and son.

Mr. and Mrs. Scotty
Irwin and Ralph of War-

Saw were Monday supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs,

Ralph Warren.
Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Al-

derfer and family were

Monday guests at her

Parents’ trailer near

Delong.

at the home of Mrs. Ralph
Harmon. Mrs. Zolah Long

and Mrs. Chester Young
were Co-hostesses. The
October meeting will be

with Mrs. Chester Young.
The Lions Club met

Tuesday night at River-
side Innwith eight mem-

bers present. Dale De-
lap was sworn in as a

new member. Phillip Le-
wallen was a guest. The
next meeting will be the
fourth Tuesday in Sep-
tember. The club is mak-

ing plans to clean the
pond at the Conservation
Club and make it into an

ice skating rink for. the

community.
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph

Shearer and Nancy and
Jim hosted a birthday
and slumber party for

12-year old Theresa.
Present were Shelly Har-

ris, Terri Niswonger,
Susan Thompson, Mary

Gaskill and Marla Mar-
tin.

Mrs. David Jones and
Kristi and Deena of Bre-

men were Saturday gues-
tsof Mr. and Mrs. Robt.
Menser,

Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Al-
derfer and daughters

spent the week-end camp-

Ten members of the Wo-
men&# Fellowship of the

Bible Chapel met at the
home of Mrs. Vivian Te-

vault.
Mrs. Eldon McIntire

and Jane Ann hosted a

birthday supper Thurs-

day for Keith, who was

six. Guests were Mrs.
Charles Gordon, Floyd
McIntire and Mrs. Verna

Clemans, Akron, Evening
visitors were Mr, and

Mrs. Byron Gordon and
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Blair
and Angela,

Deena Jones of Bremen

s G P-

spent a few days with
ing at Bremen with his her grandparents, Mr.
parents, Mr. and Mrs. and Mrs. Robt. Menser,

Floyd Alderfer, Bourbon,
and his brother, Mr. and
Mrs. Monte Alderfer and

family, and sister, Mr.
and Mrs. Phillip Grang-
er and son of Mishawaka.
Visitors at the campsite

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas
Thrasher of Warsaw were

Friday evening visitors
of Mr. andMrs. Wm. Mar-
tin and Marla.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert
Menser entertained at

Tippecan Are New
+

s
ee

dinner. Sunday for Mr.

and Mrs. Hal Menser and

family of Portland, Mr.

and Mrs. David Jones and

family of Bremen and

Mrs. Phillip Anderson

and family.

Mrs. Chas. Gordon vis-

ited Mrs. Pearle Heckman

at Prairie View Nursing
Home.

Thursday evening vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs.
Wm. Walters were Mr. and
Mrs. Herschel Kirkley,
South Bend, Sylvester
Howard of Lakeland, Fla.
and Mrs. Edw. Overmyer.

Sunday afternoon and

evening visitors of Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Sechrist
were Mr. and Mrs. Ron

Smith and family of Fort

Wayne. Monday afternoon
visitors were Mr. and

Mrs. Reber Schooley of
Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm, Mar-
tin and Marla were Sat-

urday evening visitors
of Mr. and Mrs. Voleny
Wheadon, Rochester,

Mrs. Jeffery Worsham
and son Sean Michael
were dismissed from the
hospital and are stay-

ing with Mr. and Mrs.
Keith Sill and family.
Their Saturday visitors
were Mrs. Fostie Sill,

Mr. and Mrs. David Amb-
ler of Walkerton, Mr.

and Mrs. Graham Gross-
man of Bourbon, Miss

Audrey Grossman of So.
Bend and Mr. and Mrs. C.

Max Hoover of. Hunting-
ton. Sunday afternoon

visitors were Mr. and
Mrs. Robt. Worsham and
sons and Mrs, Carla
Hoover of Huntington,

Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Porter and Richard Jr.

and Mr. and Mrs. Leroy
Stoddard and son of Elk-

hart,
The Rev. and Mrs. Bob

Atwood of Pennyslvania
were Monday supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Wm.

Blackford and. family.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Elliott and

_

sons ‘were

Monday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey El-

liott.
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip

Anderson and family and
Mrs. Iris Anderson and
Jim Anderson of Mentone

attended the parade at

Plymouth Monday,
Week-end visitors of

Mrs. Laura Baer were Mr.
and Mrs. Lynn Holston
and Drew of Lydick and
Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Mc-
Lane, Eric and Melody.

Saturday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Ralph

Jefferies were Mr. and
Mrs. Harold Jefferies
and Jody, Mr. and Mrs,

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Phone 342-2905

Countr Print Sho

John Botich a as!Mrs, Stev C ESO.
Ben &qu “a and Mrs.

Danny Rashetta of High-
land.

Mrs. Ronald Kauffman
of Etna Green and Mrs.
Sarah Blackford spent

Monday afternoon visit-

ing Mrs, Kauffman‘s “hus-

band, Ronald, a patient
at St. Joseph Hospital,
So. Bend. He is in room

TIZS
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Scott and family of El-
khart were Saturday af-

ternoon visitors of
Mrs. Edna Scott and Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Richard-
son and sons.

Mrs. Sarah Blackford
was a Sunday dinner gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.
Marty Montalbano of
Bourbon. Other

©

guests
were Mrs. Mary Domico
an two friends of Ar-

lington, I11,
Mr. and Mrs, Warren

‘McIntire and children
had a’ birthday party
Monday night in honor
of Jeffery Kauffman.
Guests were Mrs. Ronald

Kauffman and children
of Etna Green, Mrs, Sar-
ah Blackford and Jeri

, and Jody Barrett.
©

MANWA LEGHORN
FARMS, INC.

MENTONE

WO istagure {is that

‘time when you&# wish

you&# done what you are-

n&# doing now.

To be agreeable when
we disagree is a goal
most of us have to keep
working at.

Mc

BEADS - BEADS - BEADS

Bie, big beads are

fall fashion news.

See our selection of

beads in many colors.
New fall jewelry now

in,

Toune Aall Shopp
Mentone

:

i

Monday -

S a.m. -

Friday
5 p.m.

Main Office

get fat in a hurry when placed in our care, espec-
ially now that they earn our new high interest
rates. Compoun the interest and they get fat
even faster. Why wait?

Ninth at Monroe

ROCHESTER

FEDERAL
SAVING aLOAN

WHERE YOU SAVE DOES MAKE A DIFFERENCE

US 35 North

WINAMAC



Mrs. Mary Barkman and Miss Melody Rookstool,
hat Miss Bernice Anderson daughter ofMr. and Mrs

a eke pia
ish called on an aunt, Mrs, £- E. Rookstool and a Mor park, Bremen
re- Tt

d

Maggie Laird, at Bourb- Sremi tee. of Mr. and
2

’

on Saturday afternoon S. Sam Norris, won a Mr. and Mrs. Jack
ITEMS OF THE WEEK and also called on Mrs. first in showmanship at Prichard of Sellersburg,

h ver Long and Mrs. Mil- o peg ar with her Mr. and Mrs. Jack Shaf-
oa red Goodman. arlois ca fer and Sherry of Nor-

eép n EeAtii at Pecict joyed ey evening Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Clipp Mr. and Mrs. Bill Cl- walk, Calif. Me and

vied Mdestas Ge dee a 7 ester with Mr. of Elkhart called on iPP of Elkhart called Mrs. Lester Ball of Win-

-

g ’ poe res — Koch and wr, and Mrs. Kenneth OM Mr. and Mrs. Howard dermere, Fla., and Mr.
° y as soe Guests worn and Barbara Clipp Horn Sunday afternoon. and Mrs. Dean Passerini

sa Miss Claudette Galon re a _ ag pur Sunday evening. Mrs. Myrtle Davis is of Logansport have been

and her friend John Kur- © Ko ani amily o spending a few days with recent guests of Mr. and
IDS ka of Boston visited Big Chapman Lake, Mr. Mrs. Thelma Parker of Mr. and Mrs. Howard Mrs. Byron Nellans.

Miss Galon&#39 cousin,
2m4 Mrs. Jack Miller, Silver Lake spent Wed- Horn. Mr d Mr L.

A

? LuAnn and Debbie o Ak—
oa Se ae

Marie Coleman, Thursday in Debbie o ~ mesday afternoon with Mr. andMrs. Geo. Par- Gates andEric spent the

and Friday, Miss Galon 1°?» Mr. and Mrs, James Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Park- ker.and Violet called Labor Day week-end with

formerly lived in Guat-
Miller and Doug and Dar- er and Violet. on Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mr. and Mrs. Ed Nellans

emala, Central America, Ul» Dawn Robert and Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill- Norris and family Sunday and family inCedar Rap-
and Mr. Kurka lived in Mt» andMrs. Joe Miller. erandMr. and Mrs. Geo. evening. ids, Lowa.

Jerusalem, Israel. Miss Bernice Anderson Parker and Violet visit- Mr. andMrs. Joe Mill-
of Indianapolis spent ed Sunday with Mr, ander called on Mrs. Esth-

A cook-out and home- the week-end with Mrs. Mrs, Gene Belschner of er Martin and Edith and
Nentone/Akron News

made ice cream were en- Mary Barkman. near Coldwater, Mich. Clifford Martin
Septesber.t3, 1935
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a. | y ‘a lan. 4 y Quality Plus

oe
i or Emge 12 oz. pkg.

a ilies a ace _ OK OR POLISH SAUSA ts 31
..

Fi ‘Cake . $1.19 BAC Emge Value Pack 1p $[!9
/ Fish Fillets.

.
.& $1.09 |

f

ae

SAUSAGE Herrud Roll LB $29 :

Buttermilk...
. .-

cn 49¢
:

:

:

a
sa SE ve

Quality Plus 1 Ib. 4 oz. pack
ie

a i

402.Pumpk Pies. 3 ‘8.1.00 COMBINATION PACK. 515
Potatoes.

. .
3 24: $1.00

es

Herrud Chunk
jeeCoffee Mate... .:°79¢ BRAUNSCHWE 1s 8

U.S. No. RUSSET Boston Butt

sPOTATO PORK ROAST Lp $I&
mal

aeE

Sn0—White

Cauliflower. :. .. . wet 6 9G
California

Valencia OrangeS.oo 89¢

Yellow Onions.
. .49¢

Carrots.....
1

296

Re Grapes... .u 39¢

Dayti or Ove

PamAD
ni E
Co Wh

e

W or Pint Beano
BEAN & BACON

VEGETABLE

Waffl Syrup. .

.i:79¢
Saltines w STE

Graham .....
wr AZE

Flav—o—rite El CHILI STYLE OR

Cookies. on $1.00 DARK RED KIDNEY

‘amily Scott White or Axsorted BeaBath Tiss ws «h BBE

Weich’ ” Drinks 322 $1.00
Marzetti Horseradish Sauce or 6 Varieties

Dressings. ....
tor SIE

MENTONE

Shop Mentone, the downtown shopping center. A

shopping center for all needs. Open Monday

through Thursday 8 a.m. to 6 p.m., open Friday
and Saturday until 8 p.m. Closed Sundays.

Attend the church of your choice.

Joddlor S120

|
Pampers. .....-

we 996
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Beav Dam Area New
On Wednesday evening,

Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.
Haney, Sr. entertained

their family honoring
four September birth-

days with a supper. Ta-
bles were lighted by
kerosene lamps and

country style food was

served, Those attend-

ing were Mr. and Mrs.
Fred Haney, Jr. and Rob-

bie, Mr. and Mrs. Ray-
mond Adams and family,
Dr. Leslie Haney and fam-

ily of Goshen and Mr.
and Mrs. Maurice Haney
and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Reed
of Akron called on Mr.
and Mrs. Harold Miller

on Sunday afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Phil

Pratt and family were

Saturday evening callers
at the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Con Shewman and

family.
Mr. and Mrs. Dorris

Harrold, Mr. and Mrs.
Stan Tennant of Warsaw,

and Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Myers of Argos were Sun-

day evening supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Ken-

neth Walters and Lisa.
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Buch-

er spent Saturday even-

ing with Mr. and Mrs.
Bud Butts of Warsaw.

Children&#39;s Bible Study
and Youth Fellowship
will be starting again
the first Thursday ev-

ening of October and
will be continued on

each first and third

Thursday evening each
month thru. the winter,

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon
Cumberland spent the

weekend in Akron, Ohio.
They attended morning
worship services at the

Cathedral of Tomorrow
and spent the afternoon
with Mr, and Mrs. Jim

Doty there.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth
Walters and Lisa enjoy-

ed a cook-out last Mon-

day evening at the home
of their daughter, Mr.
and Mrs. Stan Tennant,
Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold
Miller called onMr. and

Mrs. LaVoy Hoffman on

Sunday evening.
Mrs. Esther Perry spent

Sunday afternoon with
Mrs. June Hartzler of

Rochester.

Mary Malott of North
Manchester spent the

weekend with her aunt
and uncle, Mr. and Mrs,
Ed Bucher.

The Beaver Dam Ladies
Aid will meet Wednesday
evening, Sept. 19th, at

the church with Vera

BUILDIN SUPPLI

MILLER

HARDWAR LUMBER

MENTONE 353-3005

By Mrs. Con Shewman

Butt and Alta Hudson as

hostesses.
Mr. andMrs. Carl Mil-

ler of North Manchester
were recent. callers at

the Kenneth Walters home.

Mrs. Lena Kuhn was a

Sunday supper guest of
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Swick.

Callers this week at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.

Harvey Smith were Mrs.

Vivian Ault and Jimmie,
Mrs. Linda Griffis and

Chris, and Claude Swick

of Claypool, Glen Engle
and Willie Hepler of

Leesburg, Amos’ Engle,
Mrs. Bill Engle, George
Miller, Mrs. Esther Per-

ry, Mr. and Mrs. George
Smith, Mr. and Mrs. Roy
Engle, Kathy and Roy
Allen, Mrs. Mary Lou
Smith and Jay Swick all

of Akron, Rev. Peter

Hanstra of Winona Lake,
and Mr. and Mrs. Ray

Hamilton of Covington.

Mrs. Amanda Warren of
the Prairie View Nursing
Home.in Warsaw was able

to spend Sunday with her

daughter, Mr, and Mrs.
Harvey Smith.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Wil-
son and daughters of

Rochester were Friday
evening guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Ned Heighway
and daughters.

Mrs. Eva Huffer, Mrs.

Kerry Huffer and sons

and Mrs, Thelma Klinger
of Warsaw enjoyed Sunday

dinner at the Grassy
Creek Restaurant near

Warsaw and spent’ the
afternoon with Mr. and

Mrs. J.M. Benson of’
Tippecanoe Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Hei-

ghway spent Sunday aft-
ernoon with Mr. and Mrs.

Ernest Hamilton of So.
Bend.

Mr. andMrs. Greg Mil-
ler of Rochester and Mr.

and Mrs. Ronald Shriver
of Athens called on Mr.
and Mrs. Ned Heighway
and daughters on Satur-

day evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Floyd

Tucker, Mrs. Lena Igo,
and Mrs. Nellie Blue en-

joyed supper in Logan-
sport and then called

on an aunt, Mrs. Celia
Nelson, on Saturday ev-

ening.
Mr. and Mrs,

Vining of Etna Green
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Boganwright, Tim

Elmer

and Theresa, on Friday
évening.

Mrs. Dick Boganwright,
Tim and Theresa, were

shopping in South Bend

on Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland called on her

grandmother, Mrs. Edna
O&#39;Bria of Warsaw, who
is a patient at Murphy

Medical Center Sunday
afternoon.

Callers at the home
of Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

ghway, Ginger, Amy and
Heather on Sunday were

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Sev-
erns of Rochester, Paul
Baker of Elkhart, Fred
Baker of South Bend,

Danny Severns and Mr.
and Mrs. Con Shewman and

Jennifer.
2

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Cumberland attended an

Eastern Star meeting at

Osceola on Thursday ev-

ening and also attended
the meeting of Eastern:
Star on Saturday even-

ing in Akron,

berland visited

Wayne Cumberland, who
is a patient at the Wa-
bash County Hospital,
Sunday afternoon.

Tim Boganwright spent
Sunday afternoon and

evening with Ron Shew-
man.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Smalley, Chris and Lori,
were Sunday supper gue-
Sts.of Mr..and Mrs. Mit-
chell” Tucker, Jeff and

Danny.
Mrs. Mary Tucker en-

tertained at supper on

Sunday evening Mr. and
Mrs. Charles Tucker,
Chad, Chan and Cheri,
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Nel-

son, Kim, Stephanie and
Tara of Burket and Mrs.
Ferd Koenig of Etna Green
and Mrs. Goldie Mollen-
hour of Mentone.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Lynch of Claypool enter-

tained at a picnic at
their home on Sunday
honoring August and.Sep-
tember birthdays. Gue-

sts were Mr. and Mrs.
John Feldman, Jay, Jeff
and Jerrod, Mr. and Mrs.
Dave Feldman and Dana.
Also, Mr. and Mrs. Dick
Lynch and family

_

of
Claypool, and Mr. ‘and

Mrs. Terry Lynch and fam-
ily of Leesburg.

Mrs. Elmer Hoffman
and Mrs, Floyd Tucker

SUBSCRIPTIO COUPON

A
Th (at NEW

State Zip

In State $3.50 per year
Out of State $4.00 per year

enjoyed dinner at
Schori*s Restaurant at

Plymouth on Wednesday.
In the afternoon they

called on their sister,
Mrs. Icie Taylor at the

nursing home in Plymouth.
In the evening Mrs.

Lillian Anglin, Mrs.

Joe Yeiter, Mrs. Vir-

ginia Powell of Clunette
and Mrs. Tucker and Mrs,
Hoffman had supper at

the. Pancake House at

Warsaw.
Mr..andMrs. Joe Yeit-

ex and grandson, Toby
Yeiter of Clunette, and

Don Hoffman called on

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Hof-
fman Friday evening.

Mrs. Elmer Hoffman
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Walters Saturday.
Mrs, Elmer Hoffman was

in Silver Lake and War-

saw Monday and called
on Mrs. Joe Yeiter of

Clunette, Hal Hoffman
of Yellow Creek Lake

called on his grandpar-
‘ents Monday evening.

Mrs. Ethel Black, her
sister and husband of

Convoy, Ohio, were vis-

iting relatives in this
area on Monday. They
called on Mr. and Mrs.

‘Floyd Tucker, Mr. George |

Black, Mr. and Mrs. Bob

Heighway and Mr. and
Mrs. Gene Black. Mrs,
Black formerly lived in
this area,

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Teel
and daughters spent
Sunday with his parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Wilvin Teel.
The girls stayed over-

night and Mr. and Mrs.
Wilvin Teel took them

-home on Monday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Teel are

now living in Nappanée,.

For Your Perfect
x

WEDDING
~

INVITATIONS and
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thermograved by

CGro
Traditionally beautif
and so sensibl priced!

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

Almost every
would learn. to

sooner if he were al-

lowed todohis homework
in wet cement.

Starting from scratch

is easier when you&#39;
got some.

CHAIR
LAMP

LIVING ROO SUITES

JOEY’S DISCOUNT

AKRON - 893-4931

EE

es

“Explain That
Policy Again,

Please!

Life insurance-can pro-
vide an immediate es-

tate of $10,000 or more

to protect your family.
Let. the Boggs and Nel-

Son Insurance Agency
review various life
insurance programs with

you.

BOGGS and NELSON

AGENCY

Mentone 353-5315

Save money by doing odd jobs
around the home yourself. See us

for materials and advice.

NU-TOP PLASTIC for tables,
desks, shelves, walls, etc.

ALUMINUM STORM WINDOWS &a DOORS.
GUTTERS — PLAIN OR PAINTED

CAULKING — CAULKING GUNS.
PERFECTION PAINT — STAINS

PEGBOARD— PLYWOOD
SPINDLES — SHELVING

GARAGE DOOR OPERATORS
AS LOW AS — $99.88

“One Stop Builder’s Service&q
V2 M. East on State Rd. 14, Rochester. 223-2151

Due
cate

Eve
Phe



Sheetz-Hackworth Vows Exchang
Janet Sheetz and Duane

Hackworth recently ex-.

changed wedding vows in

a Saturday afternoon

ceremony in the Akron
United Methodist Church.

The Rev. Claude Fawns
and the Rev. John Moore

officiated at the doub-

le-ring vows before an

altar graced with circu-
lar candleabras and

flowers. A garland of

greenery secured with
bows and streamers were

also used to decorate

the altar,
Wedding music was pro-

vided by Mrs. Philip
Parker, No. Manchester,
organist, and Mrs. Rob-

ert Ames, Pierceton,
soloist.

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. Dale

‘Sheetz, Akron, and Mr.

and Mrs. Oliver Hack-

worth, R. 1, Claypool.
Attending the bride

as matron of honor was

Mrs. Stanley Johnson,
R. 5, Rochester. Mrs.

Steve Cumberland, Akron,
and Miss Jenny Gast, St.

Cloud, Fla., were bride-

smaids.
Don Funk, Akron, was

best. man. Grooms men

were Gary Funk, Akron,.
and Stanley Johnson, R.

5, Rochester. Ushers

were Steven Fleck, Ak-~

ron, and James Whitaker,
Warsaw, brother-in-law
of the bridegroom.

Miss Becky Hackworth,
R. 1, Claypool, the

bridegroom&#3 sister, re=-

gistered guests.
Serving at a reception

in the church annex that

immediately followed the

ceremony were Mrs. James

Whitaker, Warsaw, sist-

er of the bridegroom;
Mrs. Stanley Tennant,
Warsaw; Mrs. Richard

Hiers, R.1, Mentone,

PUBLIC AUCTION
Due to the death of my husband will sell the following lo—

cated 5 miles north of Rochester on State Road 25 on

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBE 20 a I1:00

TRACTORS - Int. 560 gas tractor; Int, Model tractor w/2

row cultivator; Cockshutt 540 gas tractor w/3 point hitch.
FAR MACHINERY ~ Cockshutt 3-16&qu mount plow w/3 point hitch;

spring tooth harrow; two pull type discs; Superior 12—hole

grain drill; Ford spring shank 2-row cultivator; New Holland

hay bailer;
picker; Int.

type plow;

w/ good gravity boxes;

ems. MILKER & VACUUM PUMP.
FEE — Approx. amounts.

cow feed.

JO 5 semi-mounted hay mower;

100 tractor manure Spreader; Oliver 2-14&qu clutch

Int. 4-16&qu pull type, hyd
corn planter; 44° PTO driven elevator;

Woods l-row corn

cont. plow; Int. 2-row

two high speed gears

highspeed gear rack.

WISC, ~ cement mixer; 2—w leeled trailer;

wheels; 250-galloni overhead gas
ladders; chain saw; log chains;

grease; jacks; NE FENCE; pump;

ait compressor on

tank; table saw; disc sander;
all kinds of hand tools; oil;

two piles of junk; other it—

400 Bales of Ist cutting Alfalfa hay

200 bales of 2nd cutting Alfalfa hay.
300 Bushe! of ear corn in wire crib.

One ton of ground

COR CRIB - 1200 Bushe! wire crib, to be moved.

CAMPE TOP w/bed for pickup.

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS LUNC SERVED

TERMS: CASH

MRS. GEORGE WEIDNER

Everett Rookstool, Auctioneer, R. 6, Warsaw,
Phone (219) 459-4771

Ind. 46580

ron. :

and Miss Shelly Groning-
er,

After a wedding trip
to Florida, the couple
is at home at R. 1, Ak- “Facts, or what a man be

; ls lieves to be facts, are delight-
ful—get your facts first, and

then you distort them as much

as you please.”

Akron/Mentone News
September 13, 1973

Mark Twain

_Th top-of- Chevro Cap Cla cou offe a new colonnade-type roof design
with a styled center pillar extending into the roof an Rear quarter windows are nearly 50 per
cent larger. In 1974 the Caprice Classic line offers five basic models: a coupe, convertible,

i

ing features
i

i, bi gle with vertichighlighlights and new

models is Thursday, September 20.

seda four-door sedan and both two and three-seat wagons. Other Cai
inboar parking lights, fender side-marker i

standard wheel covers. Introduction date for

W Cordially Invit You To Come and See

TH GREAT NEW

aoe &q TH I OU SHOWR
BEGINNING THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 tn

CAPRICE - IMPALAS - MONTE CARLO - CHEVELLE - NOVA

CAMARO - VEGA - TRUCKS

Chevrolet Builds Better Wa To See The USA

This Is A Very Special

Showing For All Of Us At Bahney’ Chevrolet Sales

It’s Ou 25th Anniversa
Of serving our customers in Akron, Indiana and all the sur-

rounding areas - May we thank you for the loyalty you have

shown us to make this quarter of a century ‘A Pleasure”

serving you for all your automotive needs! !

in

W WILL BE OPEN FO YOUR

LOOKING and SHOPPING PLEASURE

THURSDAY FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th and 21st

8 A.M. Tt 9 P.M.
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22nd

8 A.M. Trt 5 P.M.

FREE

ICE COLD PEPSI COLA!

GIFTS

FO THE LADIES

GIFTS

FOR THE MEFREE

COFFEE and DOUGHNUTS

BAHNE CHEVROL SALE
THE PLACE WHER FRIENDS MEET FRIENDS

AKRON INDIANA PHONE 893-4313

_TiMao

oo
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Since 1971, Barney
lellans, retired Mentone

tural mail carrier, and
1is wife Opal have not

mly been enthusiastic
rock hounds, they have

:reated incredibly bea-
itiful jewelry in the

vasement workshop of
their home.

Their quest for mater-
-als has taken them to

juarries near Wabash,
7:0 North Carolina in

search for rubies and

sarnets and through Neb-

:aska, South Dakota, Wy-
.

ming and Montana.

They’ take the stones

:0 their workshop where

they are sorted for pos-
sible projects. The
stones are then cut and

ere-shaped according to

she design intended for
chem. The Nellans each

lave marked preferences
-n the type of stones

chey use, and each ;usu-

illy has

_

several\pro-
jects in the works,

After the stones are

2re-cut, the smaller
dieces are tumbled, a

‘

Eive-week’ process:

©

Re-
peated tumblings are of-
ten required to get de-
sired effects.
pieces are polished on

grinders, a job that can
take four to five hours

THIS ONE IS MINE, Opal Nellans says as she and
Barney sort the pre-cut stones they have just
taken from their tumbler. She is holding pieces
that will become pins and earrings.

Pvt. and Mrs. Steven
Heller are parents of a

seven pound, nine and
one-half ounce son, St-=

even Allen, born August
15 inaNeurenburg, Ger-

many, hospital. Grand-

parents are Mr. and Mrs.
Earl Bundy of Indianap-
olis and Mr. and Mrs.

Lee Murphy, Akron. Roy
E. Smith, Akron, is the

maternal great-grand-
father.

Mr. and Mrs, Jeffery
Worsham, Warsaw, are

Parents of an eight
pound, 11 ounce son,
Sean Michael, born Sept.
Sat Murphy Medical Cen-
ter. Grandparents are

Mr. andMrs. Keith Sill,
Tippecanoe, Mr. and Mrs.

E. Eugene Worsham, War-

saw, andMrs. Carla Hoo-

ver, Huntington. Great-

grandparents are Mrs.
Fostie Sill, Tippecanoe,

Mr. and Mrs. Graham

Grossman, Bourbon, and
Mrs. Ada Worsham, Colum-
bia City.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Stults, Tippecanoe, are
:

parents of a seven pound
CAREFUL POLISHING is extremely important. Barney

145 ounce daughter, Gay-
holds a stone that is mounted on a dop stick a-

la Renea, born Septe gainst a carborundum polishing wheel that could

er 5 at Parkview Hospi- tea tn aer from his fingers if he got too

tal, Plymouth. Grand- Nh ween pa si and water are used to cool

parents are Mr. andMrs.
Wm. Blackford, Tippe-

canoe, and Bill Stults,
R. 1, Argos.

SS
KUHN S i

AUCTION SERVICE ue ren
OF MAM THE IRISH SEA,

EARM-HOUSEHOLD-ANTIQUE | MIDWAY BETWEEN ENGLAND AND IZELA 15
FAMOVS For ITS TAILLESS MANX CATS.Ph. Akron 893-4972

|

Larger

of work. Where the tumb-
ler can be left rela-

tively unattended except
for weekly changes of

grit, the grinde re-

quires the person&# un-

divided attention the

entire time.
vice: &qu things start

going badly, get out,
get away from it.&qu The

importance of proper
grinding cannot be emph-
asized too much, because

if it doesn&#39 go right,
the stone&#39 polish will
not be right, either.

The Nellans have not

only learned to create

jewelry, they. have be-

come students of rocks

and minerals. For in-

stance, they demonstrat-
ed the difference be-

tween agate and jasper
by holding different

stones to a light. The

light will show through
agate but jasper is sol-
id. However, some stones,
such as beautiful Mexi-

cancrazy lace, are both

jasper and agate, jas-
pagate. Different min-
erals and formations

give the stone its ef-
fect and its name. The

couple also works with
petrified wood, noting

this is very splintery,
the chips acting like

Little daggers,
Stones that are ground

are held with a &qu
| stick&qu a stick of wood

Their ad-,

By Ann Sheetz

with a bit of substance
that resembles clay on

the end. The dop and
the stone are heated to

the same temperature,
joined and then allowed

to cool. The stone then
sticks to the dop stick,

giving the person oper-
ating the polisher more

flexibility and a great-
er degree of safety,
When the stone has been
polished, it and the dop

are again reheated to

permit separation.
Proper equipment is

an important part of
‘their craft, and, in

addition to the tumbler
and grinder, they have
two saws, each with dia-

mond blades. One of
these canbe set to aut-

omatically move the
stone through, a time-

saving device for the

hobbyist, Unlike the
grinder, which can in-

stantly remove skin from
a thumb or finger, the
saw will not cut skin,

a fact that seems in-
credible since it easily

cuts the hardest stone.

WEDDIN PHOTO
and

PORTRAIT

Finche Photos
56 MORT BROADWAY

PER INDIANA 473-4328

=

HELP BUILD
OPPORTUNITY

You receive a special
“satisfaction” guarantee

in your home community
that you can’t buy
anywhere else.

The reason is simple
The local businessman
depends on your continuing
business for his continuing
business

That&#39 why sou are assured
that your exchanges.

refunds. repairs and services

~

are handled with prompt
and personal attention

When a local businessman
sells. vou a bag... he doesn&#3
leave you holding, it

ON CHECKIN

When we sell you a

bag...we don’t

leave you holding it

NO SERVIC

CHARG

ACCOUN

AKRO
Cc

AKRON,

COMMUNICATE CONFIDENCE, SHOP aT HOME

EXCHA
heafe. (Sanke

NDIANA
U1 883 7023

Barney and Opal Nellans, create beautiful



te beautiful jewelr

Small stones are im-
bedded in plaster of
Paris so that no bit of
stone is lost incutting.

The plaster of Paris can
be removed later; the

important thing is not
to lose any of the stone.
Each piece can make in-

teresting jewelry, and
often the stones will

show several excellent
possibilities, some of

them actually seeming
to show landscapes, such
as mountains or even

satellites,
Barney Nellans’ advice

to beginners is, &quot;N
throw away anything from

the saw and on field
trips, pick up every-

thing that has color.
He practices what he
preaches, buying only
foreign stones, finding

the rest himself. He
also
six to eight pieces in

various steps at th
same time. &qu way,&

he says,&q you&# not
tied to one piece and

you can follow through
in sort of a chain REcess.&qu

The couple has creat-
ed many interesting
pieces of jewelry, none

of which is sold,

.

They
prefer giving it to fam-

ily and friends as last-

ing gifts that reflect

any eye for color, beau-

ty, ingenuity and de-

tail.
:

recommends having

OPAL AN BARNE NELLANS look at some of the many
pieces of jewelry they have created since becom-

ing rockhounds two years ago. Note the tie slide
in the shape of Indiana and the beautiful neck-
laces and broaches.

“There may be more beautiful time b this one is ours
(Jean-Paul Sartre )

MISSE LADIE
FALL CLOTHING

COATS
PANT DRESS LENGTHS

Regular & Half Sizes

$199 to $3998
Quilted Nylons - Corduroy - Cotton Suede

Acrylics & Bsnded Acrylics

EARLY FALL DRESSES
Cotton Blends

$899 to $169
Regular & Half Sizes

BLOUSES
By. SHIP N SHORE - LAURA MAE & Others

Short Sleeve - Roll Sleeve & Long Sleeve

$6 to $[490
100% Cottons - Cotton Blends

Polyesters - Dacrons

COOPE DEPT.
STORE

MENTONE OPEN FRIDAY & SATURDAY 8 P.M.

Poo

ROCHESTER PAIN & WALLPAPER
423 E. 9th St., Rochester, Indiana 46975

:

Phone 223-6880
4 ‘* The store for home improvement.”’

ooo

&gt;
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that savings account.

reasons.

bysitters from your area.

Sure - you can cut corners here and there, but what about those winter
heating bills - Christmas - the little extra things you need - building

WONDERIN HO YO CAN HELP DAD
BALANCE THAT BUDGET?

W HAVE THE ANSW

Chamberlin Products of Akron is increasing its workforce. Why - Several
- W employed more students during this summer months than any

previous years. - W must replace them with fulltime help. Our custom-

ers are increasing their orders daily and we just can’t say no.

If you can use extra money. . .

W CA PROVIDE IT!

There are four convenient shifts to choose from and if we can interest

enough peoplé we would like to start a third shift.
it would be from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. Come in - fill out an application to-

day. We’re open 8 to 5 daily. Eight to noon on Saturdays or just phone
and we’II make arrangements for an interview at your convenience.

In afl probability,

W offer many fringe benefits and can even supply you with a list of ba-

CHAMBERLIN PRODUCTS CORP.

Akro Indian
A Equal Opportunity Employer
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Fletcher

Otto Fletcher, 67, of

Warsaw, a former Akron

resident, died Saturday
morning at his home af-
ter a year&#3 illness.

The son of Miles and
Rebecca Dyer Fletcher,

he was born July 9, 1906
in Royalton, Ky. He
moved to Warsaw from Ak-
ron 13 years ago. He

was a retired worker
and farmer. His marri-

age to Elloree Hopkins
was Dec. 8, 1972 at Ivy-
ton, Ky. She survives.

Mr. Fletcher was a mem-

ber of the Church of

Christ..at Stockbridge,
Mich.

Also surviving are

two daughters, Mrs. Os-

car (Loretta) Manns, Ak-
ron, and Mrs. Oren (Ruth)
Norman, both of Akron;

a. son, Herman, Mission

Hill, Cal.; 14 grand-
children; three great-
grandchildren; two bro-

thers, Ransom and Nal,
both of Stockbridge,
Mich., a daughter and a

grandson preceded him
in death. ;

_

Funeral services were

conducted Monday at the
Sheetz funeral

.

home in
Akron with

~

the Rev.

Charles French officiat-

ing. Burial was in the
Akron cemetery.

METAIRIE,
ERSON PARISH TIMES: “Of-
ten when people cry out
for price controls, what

they are doing, in large

LA., JEFF-

measure, is trying to

avoid having to make
their own decision not

to buy something that
seems too expensive at

the moment. It is much
easier for customers,

of course, if someone

simply orders the pro-
ducer to sell his goods
for less.&qu

YOUR PRESCRIPTION IS

MOTTO OF OUR

PHARMACISTS!

Bring your prescrip-

tion to our skilled

pharmacists for cor-

rect compounding.

“Pil Box
MENTON

French

The Rev. C. Roy French,
59, R. 1, Silver Lake,
died Monday evening at

Lutheran Hospital, Fort

Wayne, where he had been
a patient one day. He
had sustained a heart

attack two weeks ago.
The son of Charley and

Mamie Ellen Gearhart

French, he was born Aug.
22, 1914 in Howard Co.
He had lived in this

area the past 30 years.
He was

-

pastor of Mount
Pleasant United Metho-

dist Church and was a

farmer.
His marriage to Clara

Atkisson was Aug. 18,
1934 in Kokomo, She

survives.
Also surviving are two

daughters, Mrs, Wm, (Nan-
cy) Bell, Wabash, and
Mrs. Kenney (Penny) Sim-

coe, Ft. Wayne; two

sons, the Rev. Charles
R. French Jr., No. ‘Man-

chester, ~ Kent French,
Roann, and Bennie, R.1,

Silver Lake; 14 grand-—
children; three broth-

ers, Woodrow and Rich-
ard, both of R. 1, Sil-
ver Lake, and Edward,

No. Manchester, and one

sister, Mrs. Wm. (Laur-
etta) Evans, No. Man-
chester, A grandchild

preceded him in death.
Funeral services were

conducted this afternoon
at the Mt. Pleasant Un-
ited Methodist Church
with the Rev. LeRoy Nash

of Elwood, the Rev. Al-
bert Kimblar of Wind-
fall and the Rev. Claude

Fawns of Akron officiat-

ing. Burial was in the
So. Pleasant cemetery.

The Sheetz Funeral
Home was in charge of

arrangements.

MIDDL AGE: When the
girl you smile at thinks
you are one of her fath-—
er’s friends.

Creighto Da Bloodmobile Visit Exceeds Quota

The recent &quot;Creigh
Day Bloodmobile visit
at the Atwood community
building resulted in a

collection of 127 pints
of blood from the 138

persons presenting them-
selves as donors, 20 for

the first time.
Mrs. John Klinefelter

of Etna Green was pre-
sented her three gallon

pin, making her top do-
nor of the day. Mrs.
Jene Lindsey received

her two-gallon pin.
Joining the one-gallon
club were Donald Waggon-

er and Lloyd Schwartz,
Etna Green, and Milo

Schwartz, Nappanee.
Donors, friends and

neighbors greeted Mr.
and Mrs. Hobart Creigh-
ton, honored guests of
the visit, who had re-

cently celebrated their
50th wedding anniver-
sary.

Creighton, blood pro-
gram chairman in 1958-
59 and Ft. Wayne Region-
al Blood Program Chair-

man, has been active as

a Red Cross volunteer
on state and national
levels,

«

;

Esther Robbins Creight-
ton, a Red Cross nurse,

was employed by Koscius-
ko Co. and the county&#

American Red Cross from
1921 to 1924. She has
been active as a volun-
teer for over 50 years

in many Red Cross pro-
grams. As nursing ser-

vices chairman, she has
trained many who served

at community activities
and has enrolled RNs and
LPNs in~ Red Cross pro-
grams.

Mrs. Ralph Houghton,
Etna Green, and Mrs. Ar-

thur Smith, Atwood,
served as co-chairmen

and were in charge of

all arrangements for the

visit. They were assist-

ed by Mrs. Orta Koontz

and Mrs. Verna Montel
of Atwood; Mrs. George
Reed Jr. andMrs, Howard
Horn of Mentone, Mrs.
Buell Hoffer and Mrs.
Lowell Gard of Etna Gr-

een and Mrs. Clifford
Eherneman of Burket.

PX6I0O
First place winner in 3 States

In the tough National Corn
Growers Assn. Yield Contest
last year PX 610 was planted

by three state champions.
Here’s why:

@ Produces big yields
@ Fast emergence — top

¢ performance under stress

Great standability
w ® Hard starch kerneis —

slim hard cob for good
combining ...

fast dry down

B This year plant a champion
—PX610...NK’s most

popular 3-way cross.

THOMPSON

FEED & GRAIN

.

AKRON

‘893 7103

Food for volunteers

was provided by Atwood

and Clunette churches.
The Etna Green Sr. O.N.

O. Club furnished the

donor canteen needs.

Mrs. Lee Pattison serv-

ed as chairman of vol-

unteers.

Nursing services were

provided by Mesdames

Norman Hagg, Frank Pfah-

ler, Hobart Creighton,
Donald Trease, Robert

Pullman, Wallace Miller,

Jerry March, Kenneth

Cotner and Kenneth Taft,
all RNs and Mrs. Gene

Swonger and Mrs. Walter

Koontz, LPNS; and Mrs.

S A. Mauther, nurse&#39;s
aid.

Physicians present
were Dr. Thomas Keough,

Dr. Harold Mason and Dr.

Wymon Wilson.

Other volunteers were

Mrs. Jene Lindsey, Mrs.

Mrs. Reed and Mrs. Horn

of Mentone; Mrs. Karl

Stookey, Leesburg, and

from Warsaw; Mrs. Robt.

Hall, Mrs. Dayton Fell-
ows, Clarabelle Demaree,
Mrs. Wallace Stouder,
Mrs. Fred Neff, Mrs.

Chas. Lamoree, Mrs. Ir-

vin Chapel, Mrs. Wm. Mo-

llenhour, Mrs. Chas.

Barringer, Mrs. Jesse

Miller, Mrs. Joe Stick-

ler and Ralph Frantz.

Setting up and dis-

mantling the unit were

Fred Williamson, Bill

Robinson, Robt. Martin,
John Skees, Kenneth Ye-

iter and Scout Troop 59

members including Tim

Creighton, Jeff Hutch-

enson, ‘Troy Swman, Tim

Stokes and Tim Stiffler.

The next Blood Visit

will be Oct. 11 from 11

a.m. to 5 p.m. at Grace

College gym.
Geo, Slabaugh, Mrs. Darl

Craft, Mrs. Claude Dav- oo
is, Mrs. Lawrence Ulmer, It*s not your position
Mrs. Sam Younce ‘and Mrs, that makes you happy--
Allan Anglin, Etna Gre- it&#39 your disposition.

en; Mrs. Geo. Youell,
Mrs. Ted Egolf, Atwood; Mentone/Akron News

September 13, 1973

PUBLI AUCTIO
Due to the death of my husband and selling my farm I

will offer the following at auction located 3 miles east of
Mentone on State Road 25, or 9 miles west of Warsaw on State

Road 25.

Saturd Septe 22, 19
Time: 11:30 a.m, sharp

TRACTORS
John Deere A
Ford 850 with Freeman loader

TRUCK

&qu Ford F100 6 cylinder with radio.
This truck is in good condition and only has 20,000 miles.

FARM TOOLS

Side mount Ford picker, 3 years old, picked very few
acres; John Deere combine, pull type with motor; 12 hole IH
grain drill; 2 gravity beds; flat rack wagon; 3 pt. sprayer with
agitator, 12 row; Case baler; 3-14” Ford plow; 5 ft. rotary

mower; 2 sp: tooth harrows; 2 discs, 7 and 8 ft.; 3 pt. cycle
mower; 7 ft. grader blade, 3 pt.; 4 row cultivator, spring shank

(good); 3 manure spreaders; 2 tractor mount grass seeders;
4 row Oliver corn planter; 40 ft. elevator; 14 ft. weeder, 3 pt.;

rubber tire rake.

MISCELLANEOUS

Power-Kraft riding lawn mower, 24 in.; cement mixer;
assorted tires; compressor; electric bench grinder; new 5 h.p.

Briggs & Stratton engine; Wisconsin engine; 2 automatic hog
waterers; 10’ x 14’ hog shelter; 12 hole hog feeder; metal
chicken nests and waterers and feeders. There will be a wagon

load of tools and miscellaneous; also 50 bales of mixed hay.
HOUSEHOLD

15 cu. ft. upright freezer (coppertone); 4 drawer metal
desk; sewing machine cabinet; Duncan Phyfe table with 6
chairs and credenza; washing machine, wringer type; 2 piece
china cupboard, stereo; breakfast table and 4 chairs; wood
desk; high chair; stepstool; fruit jars; metal cabinet; miscel-

laneous chairs; 52 gallon electric water heater; 21” T.V. 2
piece living room suite; 3 piece bedroom suite; 2 overstuffed
chairs; rocker; recliner; cabinet radio; wooden dropleaf table
and 4 chairs (old); chest of drawers; lawn chairs; throw rugs;

pressure canner; pots and pans and dishes; other miscellane-
ous household.

ANTIQUES & COLLECTABLES

2 ice boxes, metal, wooden; 3 burner Perfection stove;
several crocks; 2 flower pedestals; wood double tree.

Lunch will be served by Missionary Society of

The Cooks Chapel
Not responsible

Terms: Cash for accidents.

Owner: Mrs. Ray O. Eckert
Auctioneers:

Eric Von Yoder, Silver Lake R. 2, 352-2770
Mark Metzger, N. Manchester R. 2, 982-2071

‘

a
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Wagone -Cu | and Vow Said

Lynda Gail Wagoner and
David Lee Cumberland re-

peated their wedding
vows. in Rochester&#39;s
First Baptist church

August 26. The altar
was flanked with baskets
of mint green daisy pom-
pons and apricot gladi-
oli and lighted candel-
abra.

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. John

Wagoner, Rochester, and
Mr. and Mrs. Loren Cum-

berland, Claypool.
The Rev. Donald Maugh-

an heard the double-ring
vows and Mrs. Charles

Long, organist, accomp-
anied Mrs. Wayne Cumber-
land, Akron, as she sang
“One Hand, One Heart&q

&quot;We Only Just Begun
and &quot; Wedding Pray-
en”

Miss Terry Denton was

maid of honor. Brides-
maids were Misses Vickie

Sherrard and Sandra

Durkes, Lisa Howard,
Akron, was flower girl.
The bride&#39; brother,
Layne Wagoner, was ring

bearer,
Attending the bride-

groom were Randy Schip-
per, Akron, best man,

and Steve Cumberland,
Akron, and Gary Cumber-
land, Claypool, ushers.
Ushers were Gary Funk

and Larry Howard, Akron,
who also

candles,
land,
Grubb.

Mylin Cumber-

Akron, and Wayne

lighted the .

_ The couple greeted 200
‘guests in the fellowship
hall after the ceremony.
Serving were Misses Deb-
bie Showley, Barbara
Smith and Jennie Gates,

The bride&#39; cousin, Miss
Barbara Bryant, was re-

gistrar,
Following a short trip

to Cedar Point, Ohio,
the couple is at home
at 924 Main St., Apt. 1,

Rochester,

The bride is a 1973

graduate of Rochester
high school and is a re-

ceptionist for Topps
Mfg. Co. Mr. Cumberland
is a 1970 graduate of
Akron High School. He

attended International
Junior College and is
associated with his fa-
ther-in-law in the con-

struction business.
The bridegroom&#39 par-

ents were hosts for the
rehearsal dinner at

Lakeside Inn, Rochest-
er. The bride&#39; grand-
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Robt. Krathwohl, were

hosts for a buffet sup-
per in their home fol-

lowing the reception,

qo aR BAl
916 FRANKLI ST.

ROCHESTE IND.

“#oTogR
WEDCiNG-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

FASHIONETTE BEAUTY SALON

Ruby Bowers *

OPEN HOUSE
®
6

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 16tn ;
2:00 to 4:00 P.M.

TR OUR SPECIALS! @
Permanents $8.00 and Frosts $12.00

®

e
©

(Good thru month of September)

* Pat Norman’

Akron 893-4011

SOOOSSOOOOHOOSCOCOOOSCO

GRASSR
OPINI

MESA ARIZ,, TRIBUNE:
&quot where a bit of

squeeze is developing
in the matter of go-
juice for chariots,
clear across the nation.

It&#3 be a good idea to
start thinking in terms

of saving gas whenever
possible, Combine shop-

ping trips; try walking
if you&#3 next door to

a grocery; keep your car

tuned up to get the best

gas mileage possible,
establish gas -saving

driving habits by avoid-
ing jackrabbit starts
and the like, Drive
with the traffic flow

on arterial streets

where signals are syn-
chronized. Might even

try a bike sometimes.”

GARNETT, KANS., RE-
VIEW: &qu read about a

man who owns a new big
car who pulled into a

gas station for gas and
left his motor running.

The attendant
° finally

told him he would have
to shut off his engine
because the car was us-

pe gas faster than he
ees

could put it in the i

tank (7 JEWELERS

ROCHESTER |

for

Mentone/Akron News
September 13, 1973 Timex Sales & Service

&a

LOTS OF GOO COOKIES

All Baked Fresh Daily.

School House

Chocolate Chip
Sugar
Candy Meal

English Toffee
Oatmeal

Peanut Butter
_

STOP IN FOR A GOOD CUP OF COFFEE

ZIMMERMA PASTRIE
723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213

aN 7 A.M. TO 5:00 7.

® Exact settings for permanent press clothes

help you cut down on ironing time.

It dries all fabrics gently, quickly...from
blue jeans to delicate synthetics.

@ Gas dryers cost s little to operate.

¥

find how easy it is
to own one

A new improved Gas Drye gives you a better deal!

Ss
Northern Indiana ~S

Public Service Company
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OLIVE BRAN CHURCH OF GO

Pastor - Lowel! Burrus

Supt. - George Moyer

9:30 a.m.

- 10;30 a.m.

7:30 p.m.

Sunday School

Worship Service

Evening Worship

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m. Women’s Bi-

lle Study
TUESDAY 7:30 p.m. Men*’s Bible

Study
THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer Ser-

vice for all ages.

es

AKRON

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor, John E. Moore

Lay Leader, Randall Leininger

Study Supt., Wayne Cumberland

Worship 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m

jr. & Sr. High Youth

Fellowships 7:00 p.m.

Sa

ae

BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Donald — Poyser, Pastor

Burket 491-3945
David Jamison, Sr. Supt.
Peggy Eaton, Jr. Supt

Sunday Church School

Worship Services

9:30
10:30

There will be no U.M.W.* meet-

ing or Bible Study during the

month of August.

TALMA ts

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter .& House,
Pastor ~

Sunday School

Worship Service

Pastor Preaching
and, 4th & Sth Sundays

Special Services

ist & 3rd Sundays

9:30 a.m,

10:45 a.m.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

Norman McVay, Pastor

9:30 A.M.

10:30. A.M.
Sunday School M

Worship Service u

- Sunday Evening Service

7:30 P.M.
o Thursday Prayer Meeting

7:30 P.M.

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Worship Service 9:

Sunday School 10:

Junior Youth Si
Senior Youth St

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

10:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m.

7:00 p.m,

Sunday School

Morning Worship
Evening Worship

THUR. 7:30 p.m. Bible Study

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER, PASTOR
Frank Nordman, Supt.

Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

9:30 A.M.

Worship Service 10:30 A.M

Prayer Meeting - Tuesday at

00 P.M.

CHURCH OF CHRIST
MENTONE

Minister

Sunday School

T R

Bible Classes

Worship

Jones,

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m,

Worship 7:30 p.m.

HARRISON CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Herbert Edwards,
Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Service
9:45 a.m.

10:46 a.m.

Mission Aid ~ Second Wed—

nesday evening of each mo-

mth at the church at 7:30
p.m,

ATHENS

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor - Rev. Wayne Johnson

S. S. Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service

Sunday School

Youth Fellowship
THURS. Bible Study

9:30 a.

10:30 a.

6:30 p.

7:00 p.

PLEASE NOTE: Deadline

for Church Directory
is Tuesday.

BEAVER DAM

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Superintendent - Alton Perry

Worship Services

Sunday School
9: 20-10:00

10;05-11:15

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP
lst Tuesday of each month at

7:30 p.m. at the church.

Wednesday, Sept.
church at 7:30 p.

Alta Hudson and,

LADIES AID =

19th, at the

m. Hostess -

Vera Butt.

CHILDREN’S BIBLE STUDY AND YF

will meet the first Thursday

night of Oct, at 7:30 to 8:30

p.m. at the church.

SEPT. 16 - Operation Doorstep.
OcT. 7 = Special offering for

new furnace for church.

AKRON CHURC OF THE BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Drive

North Manchester
Telephone 982-2005

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Church Worship 10;30 a.m.

Rev. Matthew Meyer, the Evang-
elism Coordinator for the Chu-

rch of the Brethren, will be

the speaker.

2:30 - 6:00 p.m. Training in

visitation and experience, with

lunch together at 5:00 p.m

MONDAY - Tippecanoe Valley
Crusade Activities: 6:30 p.m.
Executive Committee meets, 7:

30 - 9:00 p.m. The Fifth Spir-
itual Preparation Rally. Both

will be at Mentone UM Church.

SATURDAY - 24-hour prayer vig-
il at participating churches.

6:00 p.m. - Dinner for team,
ministers and executive comme

ittee, 9:00 p.m. - Dedication

and Consecration Service.

AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Larry Klein, Supt.
Jerry Kindig, Ass&#39 Supt.

Sunday School

Morning Worship
Youth Fellowship
Revival Hour

Church Council

9:30 a.m.

10:25 a.m.

6:30 p.m.
7:30 p.m.
8:30 p.m.

ACTIVITIES
SUNDAY - Operation Doorstep at

2:

MONDAY - Spiritual Prep. Rally
at Mentone UMC at 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY - Service Guild

7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY - Midweek Prayer Ser-

vice at 7:30 and Choir Prac-
tice at 8:30 p.m.

at

SILVER CREEK CHUR OF GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor
Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:

Morning Worship 10:

CGYA, Jr. & Sr. 6:
Adult Choir Pract. 6:

Evening Worship 7:

MONDAY - Brotherhood and son,
cookout at 6:30 p.m.

TUESDAY + WCSC Ladies Night.
THURSDAY - Prayer meeting, 7:30

pem.

i

Egy

OMEGA CHURCH

Lee Stubblefield,
Emerson Burns,

Pastor

Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m,

Missionary Service 10:30 a.m.

Worship Service 11:00 a.m.

CENTER

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Dewe R. Findley, Pastor
Silver Lake, Indiana
Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday Schooi 10:30 a.m,

a

ne

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF Go
Rev. Harold Helterbridle

Pastor

Minnie Ellison,
Sunday School

Church

Evening Worship

Supt.
9:30 a.m,

10:30 a.m.

7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY 7:30 Prayer Service

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURC
Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service- 10:30 a.m-

Mentone/Akron News
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J.P. Court News

Persons recently ap-
pearing in Abe Cald-
well‘s Akron Justice of

the Peace Court, their

charges and fines, in-
clude the following:

Larry Sullivan, Macy,
unsafe start, fined $32.

James Barnes, Colum-

bus, Ind., speeding,
$32.

Dorothy Brown, Elk-

hart, speeding, $32.
Karl Boyd, Rochester,

disregarding a stop
sign, $28.

Richard Kessler, Ro-

ann, public intoxica-

tion, $44,
Glen Jackson, Rochest-

er, no inspection on

car, $28.
Ralph Alexander, Ko-

komo, speeding, $29,
Meredith Moyer, War-

saw, no inspection
sticker, $25;

Meredith Jagger, Ind-
ianapolis, speeding,

$395
:

Bennett Lipke, Knox,
speeding, $29.

James Bates, Muncie,
speeding, $29.

Louis-

speeding,
John Colson,

ville, Ky.
$295

Norbert Freger,

Gary French, North

Manchester, no muffler,
$29,

Dale Falk, Huntington,
no tail light on truck,
$29;

Catherine Vaughn, In-

dianapolis, speeding,
$34,

Wilson Mullins, North
Judson, speeding, $29.

Willie Bailey, Silver

Lake, driving while sus-

pended, $44.
Luis Lozano, Mentone,

no operator&#39 license,

Richard Cyr, South

Bend, speeding, $29.
Dennis Swindle, Elk-

hart, speeding, $29.
David Grey, Claypool,

speeding, $29.
on

Kurtis Stringer, Mi-

chigan City, speeding,
S295

“Courage is the know-

ledge of how to fear
what ought to be feared,
and how not to fear what
ought not to be feared.&quot;

--David Ben-Gurion.

magn
sign

for your car or truck

@ good low-cost exposure
e less than han lettering
e easily transfers from one

vehicle to another

© special trademarks
available

A
0m NEW

AKRON 893-4433

MENTONE 353-3985

Lud-_
low, Ky., speeding, $39,

your mind, remove

halo.

and Nation
Historically, great

_ civilizations have thr-
ived for 200 years.
Note their patterns...
and heed. From bondage

&#39; spiritual faith; from
spiritual faith to great

courage; from courage
to liberty; from liberty
to abundance; from abun-
dance to selfishness;
from selfishness to com-

Placency; from complac-
ency to apathy; from
apathy to dependency;
and from dependency to

bondage.

Fudgie Scotch Ring

“TI can resist anything ex-

cept temptation,” (Oscar
Wilde)

To take a

_

load off

your

You Can Make This Chocolate-Walnut Candy
Even Though You’ve Never Made Candy Before

Candy making time is any time, but homemade candy is es-
i

at time. ip your
h this

year by this Fudgie Scotch Ring. Just four ingredients —

semi-sweet chocolate morsels and butterscotch morsels, sweet-
ened condensed milk (the sugar and milk are already blended
for you) walnuts and vanilla.do the trick.

Rin in the holiday season by making Fudgie Scotch Ring
for gifts. Wrap in gay wrapping and place the recipe atop. the
package. Here’s the recipe:

(Makes about 36 slices)
1 cup (one 6-0z pkg.) semi- 1 cup coarsely chopped

Sweet chocolate morsels walnuts
cup (o 6-0z. pkg.

7buvters mon ¥ tesspoon vanllia extract

1 can sweetened condensed 1 cup walnut halves
milk (not evapozated)

Melt and with con-
densed milk in top of double boiler over hot (not boiling) wa-
ter. Stir till morsels melt and mixture begins to thicken. Re-
move from heat. Add chopped walnuts and vanilla. Blend well.
Chill for hour until mixture thickens. Line bottom of 9” pie
pan with a 12” square of foil. Place 1 cup walnut halves in
pan bottom to form a 2” wide flat ring. Spoon chocolate mix-
ture in small mounds atop walnuts to form ring. Decorate with
remaining walnut halves. Chill in refrigerator until firm enough

to slice into 4 inch slices.

piaibhhbhrbhihaboooo6oo
DOSS SOCOOOSSOSOOOOSD

FASHIONETTE BEAUTY SALON

OPERATORS - PAT NORMAN & RUBY BOWERS

DON’T MISS OUR SPECIALS

Permanents $8.00 * Frosts $12.00

Wig and Wiglet Specials too!

Call for an appointment

Akron 893-4011

YOU CAN TRUST U

To get to the bottom

of the problem that’s

bothering your car or

truck. Our job is de-

pendable service and

trustworthiness in

S\ keeping your car run-

U ning smoothly.

MiCe
S

CE VN :

353-4355
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Chapman- Vows
The County Line As-

sembly of God Church of
Nappanee was the sc¢ene
of a double ring wedding
ceremony uniting Miss
Maria Louise Chapman

and Robert Walter Young
Jr. in marriage. The

Rev. Ralph Holdeman of-
ficiated before an alt-
ar-decorated with a bas=

ket of carnations and
red roses.

|

Organist was George
Newcome. Chris McClar-
en was vocalist.

Parents of the couple
are Mr. and Mrs. Harley
Vigar, Tippecanoe, and

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Young
Sr., R. 1, Bremen,

Miss Lynette Holdeman
was maid of honor. The

bridesmaids were Miss

Angela Chapman and Miss

. Servers

Repeated
Debbie Young. Tina Vi-
gar was flower girl.

Ed Poulson, Bremen,
was best man. Groomsmen
were Dean Swingle and

Bob Batta. Larry Young
and Bob Batta were ush-

ers. Rodney .Young was

ring bearer.
A reception in the

Bremen Grange Hall was
attended by 75 guests.

were Cheryl
Young, Terri Vigar, Les-
lie Poulice and Opal
Walters,

The couple traveled
to Cedar Point, Ohio. *

Both are graduates of
Triton High School. The

bride is employed at
United Foam in Bremen,

and her husband is..em-
ployed at Pfieffer&#39;s Con-

struction, Bremen,

EA

o

The children are all
back in school now and
the Extension Homemaker

program is in full swing.
During the summer months
there are few activities
other than the fair.

The first ‘lesson of
the year was scheduled
for September 6. &qu
Fault Insurance&quot; was

discussed by Miss
Anna K, Williams, Exten-
sion Home Economist and

Mr. Thames Mauzy, a mem-

-ber of the Indiana Gen-
eral Assembly. This

current topic started
the year with some

interesting discussions.
Fall is just around

the corner but its not
too late for Homemakers

Camp. Kosciusko

§

and
Elkhart County Extension
Homemakers are planning

a two-day camp at Cam
Mack in Milford. Act-

ivities at camp include
crafts, educational pro-
grams, and fun. Cam
gives &#39;m an opportun-
ity for a two-day vaca-
tion of her own.

Mrs. Herschel Albert,
Leesburg, is chairman.

A series of knitting
classes for beginners

is planned. Mrs. Ern-
est Hauth, Warsaw, will

be the instructor for
the classes, Knitting
is a favorite winter

pasttime for many wom-

en. The beginners class
will learn the basics

and knit apair of slip-
pers. Class is sched-

It Happen In Mentone
Taken from the Sept.

13, 1944 issue of the
Northern Indiana Co-Op

News:
Mrs. Tessie Newton

received some gifts and
German relics from her
son, T-5 Howard Newton,

who was in Italy at the
time the gifts were

sent. They were wrapped
in the Co-Op paper of

May lo. This is the is-
sue with the story about
the &quot;di bomber&q owls

attacking Mrs. Claude
Barkman. Mrs. Newton

hasn&#39 heard from Howard
for three months so she

doesn&#39 know whether
he is in Italy or not.

Tommy Stanford, native
of Warsaw and son of
Mrs. A. H. Stanford of
Mentone, is home on a

fifteen-day leave before
returning to a hospital

in Oakland, Calif.,
where he will receive a

medical survey. He was

injured in landing op-
erations at Tarawa.
S/Sgt. Philip Lash

was home over the week=
end.

Dale Kelley and Ora

McKinley were in Wabash

Tuesday evening where
Mr. Kelley spoke before
the Wabash Lions Club.

He spoke on historical
facts and interesting

data of New Orleans.
Mr. and Mrs, Fred Lem-

ler and daughters, Rev.
and Mrs. Silas Hill and
Miss Grace Rans spent
Sunday .at Winona Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Burr
Workman and family and
Miss Gladys Workman of
Warsaw have moved into
the Ray Dillingham pro-
perty.

Mr. and Mrs. Orbe
Miller of New Paris vis-

ited at the John Latham
home Sunday.
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RIB IMPLEMEN
FAR TIRE

Harvest time is near.

Replace equipment
tires that will cause

costly breakdown time

We have all size front

° Straight-Line Rib design for
free easy-rolling on all
surfaces

* Deep Tread gives effective
resistance against slipping

Now.

pew Of Intere To Ho n

BY ANN HANCOOK
Area Extension Agent, Kosciusko County

uled for Sept. 6, 13,
20, and 27, at 7:00 p.m.

Thanks to Mrs. Joe F.
Frantz of the Southern
Belles Club for sharing

her Brown Sugar Angel
Cake recipe. It won a

first place ribbon at
the county fair.

BROWN SUGAR ANGEL CAKE
15 cups egg whites

tsp. vanilla

MORRY&#39; REDI-MIX

893-4860 R. 2 Rochester
Z

14 tsp. cream tartar
1 tsp. salt

cups brown sugar2

1; cups flour REBUILDING
Beat egg whites with SERVICE

vanilla, cream of tar-
ontar and salt till soft :

peaks form, Gradually } Starters
sieve 1 cup brown oer @ Generators
over egg whites and beat

e Engines
;

till stiff peaks form.
20

+ GILLILAND
Auto

Sift remaining cup of

fold into egg white.

Machine Co.Turn into ungreased 10&
tube pan. Bake at 350°

Soc

Coesecoogrooesosocosceooesoesoe:

brown sugar with flour;

1
115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

for 45-50 minutes. o

Gasoline - Oils - Lub:

.

CLOSED SUNDAY .- WE GIVE TO VAL STAMPS.
PHONE: 352-2332 SILVER LAKE

Kerlin Motor Compan
Silver Lake Phone 352-2530

_

‘A-Y Used Cars
—

Priced Right! Guaranteed ‘In

Writing! Backed By Service!

1972 FORD Country Sedan Cruiseomatic, Power

Steering & Brakes, Air Cond.

1972 MUSTANG Hardtop Cruiseomatic, Small V-8,
Power Steering, Radio

1972 PINTO 3 Door Runabout Cruiseomatic, 2000
- Engine, Radio, Low Mileage

1971 FORD Country Sedan Cruiseomatic, Power

Steering & Brakes, Air Cond.

1971 MUSTANG Mach I Cruiseomatic, 351 Engine,
Power Steering & Brakes, Sport Package

1971 FORD Torino Tudor, Standard

=

Tran-

smission, 302 Engine, New Tires, Radio

1970 FORD Torino Hardtop Cruiseomatic, Power

Steering, Radio, New Tires

1970 CHEVROLET Impala Fordor Powerglide,
Power Steering & Brakes, Air Cond.

1970 OLDS Delta 88, Fordor Automatic, 350

Engine, Power Steering & Brakes, Air Cond.

1969 MERCURY Colony Park Wagon, Full Power,
429 Engine, Custom Interior, Air Cond.

1969 PLYMOUTH Roadrunner Automatic, Power
Steering & Brakes, Optional Engine

1969 FORD LTD Hardtop Cruiseomatic, Power

Steering & Brakes, 390 Engine
1968 DODGE Polara Fordor Automatic, Power

Steering & Brakes, Air Conditioned

1968 FORD Fordor Sedan Cruiseomatic, Power
Steering, Tutone Paint

& rear tractor tires,
implement & wagon

tires,

BEAL TIR SHO
606 N. Main - ROCHEST - Ph. 223-3606

1968 MERCURY Montego Wagon Mercomatic,
Small V-8, Power. Steering & Brakes, Radio

And Several Others To Choose From At A

Ford Franchise Dealership For Over 45 Years.

Open Evenings Until 7:00

Try & You Will Buy!



Achievement Banquet Honors Mentone 4-H Girls”

A delicious pot. luck

supper was enjoyed by
parents and members of

the Mentone Merry 4-H
Club at the annual ach-

ievement banquet,
Leading the list of

awards, 4-H buttons were

presented officers and

junior leaders while the

teen leaders were award-
ed for their leadership
and hard work during the

past year.
Girls receiving per-

fect attendance awards
were A. Dickerhoff, D.
Blackburn, J. Lucht, N.

Knoop, L..Knoop, P. Ri-

ner, T. Kindigs J.&lt;Se-

erist, K. Bau, B. Fug-
ate, R, Seerist,- L.

Baum, P. Haney and D.
Peters,

Three-ring notebooks

were given girls earning
special .attendance a-

wards. Not.only .

did
these girls have perfect
attendance, they attend-

ed all the special events

the club participated
In. Earning this award

were Deb Blackburn, Joy
Eucht, ~ Norma Knoop,
Lynne Knoop, Terri Kin-

dig, Jackie Secrist, Beth

Bugate, Penny Haney and

Biana Peters.
Lynne Knoop told about

the good time she had

attending Indiana State

Fair Girls’ School. She

said they attended diff-
erent classes ranging

from yoga to communica=
tions and toured places

of interest in the Ind-

ianapolis area. She
stressed the fact that

younger members should

stay in 4-H and partic-
ipate in projects and

activities. She said

by doing this, they have

a chance to win awards
and trips.

e was voted asSi ema ta 4- for

the second consecutive

year. Leadership and

interest in 4-H are the

key points used in vot-

ing girls for this award.

Kathy Cummins and Tony
Huffer completed the

program by singing and

playing their guitars,
Kathy was second runner-

up in the county fair

queen contest and Tony
is a Warsaw senior.

All 4-H girls were

presented folios and
all agreed it had been

a great year.

Accident Report
Acar ariv by. Sherri

E. Hite, | 17, R. 1, Men-
tone, éollided with a

parked car owned by Ho-
ward Kelly, Warsaw, last

Wednesday. N damage
to Miss Hite&#39 car was

reported. The Kelly car

received $150 damages.

Sending your child to

college is like sending
your clothes to the

laundry. You get our

what you put in but you
don&#3 recognize it.

;
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For the first time,

Indiana share-the fun

participants were asked

to entertain at this

year&# Indiana State

Fair.
Mentone Merry 4-Hers

were proud to have been

one of the 60 perform-
ing acts, Alicia Dick-

erhoff, Debra Blackburn,
Terri Kindig and Diana
Peters were four of the
five girls recreating a

Roaring ‘20s act. Much
time was spent learning
the Charleston and doing

research on the dress

of that era. The girls
received blue ribbons,
collected souvenirs and

reported thoroughly. en-

joying the fair.
Alicia Dic kerhoff,

with a blue ribbon, and

Melva Smith with a white

Mrs. Fred Keesey at-

tended the funeral of

Mary Heckaman at_ the
Beaton Funeral Home in
Bourbon Thursday.

Mr. and Mrs. David
Leininger, Greg and Jen-

my, Mrs. Omer Leininger
visited Howard Bunch who

is a patient at the St.
Joseph Hospital in So,
Bend Sunday afternoon.

Ina Hatfield spent
Sunday morning until
Tuesday afternoon with
Blanche Wells.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold
€laxton and family spent

Sunday afternoon with
his sister and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Fitzger-
ald and family, Ft.
Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Bab-
er were Tuesday evening
supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Keesey.
Mr. and Mrs,

Leininger and family
spent Tuesday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Sheetz and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Basham, Mishawaka, spent
Monday afternoon with
Mr. and Mrs. Floyd Cox
and Mr. and Mrs. Paul
Cox.

Mrs. Marie Hunter and
@lice, Roann, called

Saturday evening on Mr.
and Mrs. George Sheetz.

Mrs. Fred Keesey spent
Monday with Mr. and Mrs.

Bilbur Stackhouse of

Eappanee,

David

“Oliv Beth
Helen Cox

Blanche Wells called

on Ruth Utter Wednesday
afternoon.

Mrs. Phil Eastwood
and Craig of Kewanna

spent Thursday afternoon
with Mr. and Mrs. Milton

Cox and Aletha and Mrs,

Merlyn Fish and Virginia.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Claxton and family spent
Monday evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Bill McKenzie
and family, Claypool.

Mrs. Thelma Safford
and Mrs, Marie Dawson

called on Crystal Shoe-

maker at her home in

Silver Lake

afternoon.
Wednesday

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon
Heltzel visited at the

Dawson farm Tuesday.

-court costs,

ribbon represented Area

10 in the state demon-=-

stration contest. Nor-

ma Knoop. placed second
with her Crafts II pro-
ject, a clock made from

a record and dominoes.

Norma&#39 sister Lynne,
a Mentone senior, also

represented the local
club and county by at-

tending the nine-day
State Fair Girls School.

More than 400 young peo-
ple attended the nine-

COURT NEWS ,

Dana. Thornton and Ri-
chard Thornton filed.

joint petitions in Ful-
ton Circuit Court last
week for dissolution of

marriage.
Lee Howard Jr. 21, Ak-

ron, was sentence to

six months in the Indi-
ana State Farmin Fulton

Circuit Court last week
and his sentence was then

suspended by Judge Wen-

deil C. Tombaugh. How-

ard pleaded guilty to a

second offense of drun-
ken driving. He was or-

dered a $500 fine plus
one-year

A Good Formula for 1973

“Ea to Be - Ea to Ris

Wor Lik th Dicke

An Advertis

in the...

w NE
..

where else?

Mentone Share-The-Fun Girls Appear At Fair

day session of fun, ed-
ucation and leadership.

Although Alicia Dick-

erhoff, intermediate,
sand Robin Secrist, div-.

ion two, were county
dress revue winners,
only senior division

participated in State
fair competition. Terri

Kindig, intermediate,
and Lesa Long, division
three, were construction

alternates in the coun=
ty.

probation and a 30-day
jail sentence. Among
terms of probatio are

that Howard&#3 driver&#39;s
license be suspended two

years and

_

he pay fine
and costs at the rate

of $15 a week.
In other court action,

Wayne Davis, 35, Silver

Lake, was fined $200
plus $41 costs after

pleading guilty: of car-

rying an unregistered
pistol. An additional

charge of pointing a gun
was dismissed at the re-

quest of Prosecuting
Attorney James Wells.

Winfred Nusbaum, 19,
Argos, was given a six-
month suspended sentence

to the Indiana State

Mentone War

Ar Hosted
.

‘The September meeting
of the Mentone Mothers
of World War II, Unit
106, at the home of Mrs.

Ethel Whetstone was op-
ened by Mrs. Mildred
Fowler. Members joined

in repeating the pledge
to the flag and singing
the national anthem.
Mrs. Whetstone gave the

invocation,
Ten members heard re-

ports on various offic-
ers and made plans. for
the 3lst anniversary,
October 3, at the Youth

League pavilion. Checks

wer sent tonine Veter-
ans& Administration hos-
pitals,.

Closing ceremonies in-
cluded repeating the mo-

ther&#39 creed, the clos-

ing prayer by the chap-
lain and

.

retiring of
colors by the sergeant
at-arms, Members join-

ed in singing &quot Bless
Cards were sent to

Mrs.&q Myrtle Davis and
Mrs. Wanetta Hapner.

“Wher ther is a will there’s
la lawsuit. ’’ (Addison Mizner)

Farm by Tombaugh for
theft at the Honey Beef

House at Ind. 25 and 331
on July 3. Nusbaum was

placed on probation one

year and ordered to

spend 60 days at the

farm.

Brett J. Flenar, 23,
R. 1, Mentone, paid a

$52 fine in Warsaw Jus-
tice of the Peace court

recently on a violation
of bumper height law

charge.

Used to. be that when
a fellow liked a girl
he gave her his class

ring. Nowadays, he lets
her use his electric
hair dryer.
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TO SETTLE ESTATE *

MENTONE,

WILL BE SHOWN

Farmers State Bank,
Adm. A.

Mentone, Indiana

HOUS ano LOT in MENTONE
IMMEDIATE POSSESSION

SALE TO BE HELD AT OFFICE OF

FARMERS STATE BANK

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 1973
10:00 A.M.

Lavera Hendrix Estate,

SALE
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NO ea

FOR SALE

GARAGE SALE; Sept. 15 until
sold. Medicine cabinet, pist-
‘on-type water Pump, new lave
atory, parlor lamp, sewing
rocker, antiques, handmade
jewelry, clothing, grili and

rotisserie, aluminum window,
and picture frames
mile west of Silver L
Bouse Drive,

9/13/1¢
ee

FOR SALE: Lowery spinet ore

gan. Excellent condition, Re-
asonably priced, Saturdays

and evenings, *

CHARMAI EGOLF

353-3163

9/13/1¢

Mentone

FOR SALE: 1972 Impala Sport
oupe. Low mileage.

IRIS ANDERS
353-2865

“9/6/1c

Mentone

ONE DAY ONLY - Large Rummage
Sale in Akron library base-
ment, Sat., Sept. 15,

to 5 p.m.

KAPPA DELTA PHI SORO

9/6/2p

ie

ee

se

FO SALE: Air conditioners,
only two left, “

BAKER&#
ELECTRONICS AN APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

FOR SALE

YORKSHIRE HOG SALE - Thure-
day, September 20, 7:30 p.m,
Selling SO boars, 80 regist-

ered and commereial gilts,
Hal Clark, 3% miles Southwest
of Clark’s Hill, Ind,

9/13/1ot
—

HAMPSHIRE. BOAR ANDGILT SALE -

Wednesday nite, September 19
7:30 DST, at farm, 2 mil

6 miles East. of Ren-

boars and Fel gilts for sale
at private treaty. Jack Rod-
ibaugh and Sons,

9/13/1lot
—_———

INDIANA BERKSHIRE ASSOCIATION
BOAR AND GILT SALE - Show ~ 1
Pom, Sale 7 p.m., Saturday,

September 15, 1973, Hamilton
Co. Fairgrounds, Noblesville,

Indiana, For Catalog: Write
Wayne Yake, Rt. 1, Carmet,.
Ind. 46032.

9/13/1ot

FOR SALE: Whirlpooi 2 peed,
2 cycle automatic w her, $50.

DOERIN T.¥.
Akron Phone 893-4641

9/6/3c

BIX STRIPPER - Slow evapora-
tion means Little or no odor

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

9/13/1¢

BABYSITTING WANTED: Tiny babyPreferred,

EATHEL HOFFMA
Akron 893-4467

9/13/2¢

WANTED: Babysitting inmy home
days or nights in the Burket

area. Preferrably pre«school-
ers.

491 - 3604

8/23/4p

NOTIC

NOTICE: Any organization that
wants their date listed on

the 1974 Las Donas community
calendar please call 893+

4403.

9/13/1c
ee

ee

NOTICE: Cars hed and waxed
srinside and out. Satisfaction
guaranteed, Contact...

JERRY HUDSO JR.

»
353-2741

9/13/2p

*BAKER&#3
ELECTRONI AND APPLIANCE

Mentone 353-4685

9/13/le

FOR SALE: Limited amount: of
Certified Arthur seed wheat.

90% germination. ~

THOMPS FEED & GRAI
Akron Phone 893=7013

9/6/xc
SO

IT’S terrific the way we?re

selling Blue Lustre to clean
rugs and upholstery. Rent el-

ectric shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

9/13/1¢

FOR SALE: New Monogram heat-
ing stove, new fire box, aute

omatic and also manual fan.
Copper tubing and 350. gailon
tank,

CALL 353-2618

9/13/1c

FOR SALE: Philco 4 channel
stereo, special only $100,
regular $179.95

BAKER&#

ELECTRONICS AN APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

9/13/1c

FARRER’S SPOTTED HOG SALE -

7 Friday nite, Sept. 21
at the Farm 3 miles south of
Royal Center, Road Nos. 400 N
725 W. 40 rugged Boars, 70

outstanding gilts. Write for
catalog. Royal Center, Ind-

jana 46978,

9/13/10t

CARPETS and life too can be
beautiful if you use Blue Lu-

OFFICE (FURNITURE -— Filing
Cabinets-Safes-Typewriters—

Adding Machines-Caiculators=
Sales - Service - Rentals.

JIM LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 E. 9th St., Rochester

Phone 223-3683

Used RCA Color Television
$100.00 and up,

DOERING RADIO & TV
kron 893-4641

5/20/xe

NOTICE: 1974 Zenith televis-
ions are now in stock.

SHUN TV
Airport Road, Mentone

353 - 5655

NOTICE: -I will mail you a
binding legal will,

oe 6/28/ me

Haven, Conn.

7/19/10p

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME & RV SALES
LEISURE TIME TRAVEL TRAILERS
Sales lot one block west of

Methodist Church on Wainut
St. If we don’t have what you
want we will take you to the

factory only 30 miles away.

Complete Selection - Travel
Trailers - Truck Campers -

Motor Homes - 5th Wheel R,Vv

JOE BIDWELL
Akron - Phone 893-4895

or

JOEY L. MADEFORD
Akron - Phone 893-4931

7/S/xc

arr e

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

MENTON NEW

8/2/xt

$$

FOR SALE: 22 x 28’ poste:
board, White on both sides.

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON /WENTONE NEWS
Mentone

stre. Rent electric sh -

er $1.

MILLER HARDWAR
Mentone

9/13/le
ani

HAMPSHIRE HOG SALE - Tuesday
night, September 18, 7:00 p.

m. at farm 10 miles southwest
of Kokona, 70 boars,
78 registered gilts, 100 com-

mercial gilts. 50 boars from
our on farm test station will
have feed conversion and rate

of gain, Prize winners from
Iilinois and Indiana State

Fairs will sell. William G.
Nash & Sons, Sharpaviile, In-

diana.

9/13/lot

LENNOX FURNACES

GAS, OIL, COAL; PLUBMING
FIXTURES, TAPPAN &

FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES
CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

Free estimates gladly given
No Down Payment

36 Yonths to Pay

ROLLIN SMITH

HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester + Ph. 982-2248

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets
22°? x 35°% Nice weight to
work with. 25¢ per sheet or

5 sheets for $1.00.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
Mentone

FOR SALE: Signs. 20¢ each.

AKRO /MENTONE NEWS
Mentone

ron
—— ero

FOR SALE: Adding machine
paper, 29¢ a roll or 4 rolis

for $1.00.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Akron

a

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs. All
sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON /WENTONE NEWS
Mentone Ak ron

—_-——————————

Akron/Mentone News
-September 13, 1973

FOUND

FOUND: Another bicycle in Ak-
ron. Contact...

E HAUSER
893 - 7135

9/6/2£

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Clean one and two
bedroom mobile homes. Inquire

at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOME COURT
(Formerly Bidwell’ s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

8/2/Sp

SERVICES
WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells, Water systems for
sale. Fully insured.

RO SANER & SON
Akron Phone 893-4815

one 88S 5815

APPLIANCE REPAIRS, large or

small. Call after 4:30 p.m.

JACK ADAMS, JR.
°

Mentone Phone 353-3131

NOTICE: Service on washers
dryers, ranges, furnaces,
general garm repair, welding

and lathe work.

ROGERS REPAIR SHOP
R. 2, Rochester 353-3707

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE
Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able Septic Tank Service
New installations. Licensed
and bonded. In business 20

years,

BOB RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford 832-4468

HOWARDS TERMITE CONTRO
FREE INSPECTIONS

‘All Our Patients Die’’
Call Us Today

Low Rates
WABASH 563-3539

6/14/1l2¢c

THANK YOU REAL ESTATE

FROM A NEW FAMILY IN AKRON:
We so much like it here, very
much. Such congenial neigh=
bors mean so much. Town board
meetings give one confidence.

Thanks for having such a good
town to which to come,

9/13/1ip

THANK YOU to those sending
cards, gifts and their visits

while I in the hospital
and at home. They were much

@ppreciated.

CECIL SHOEMAKE

9/13/1p

THANK YOU; I would Like to
thank the many who remember-

ed me with cards, flowers and
prayers offered in my behalf

while I was in the hospital
and since my dismissal. God
bless you all.

MYRTLE DAVIS

9/13/1p

THANK YOU: I wish to express
my appreciation to everyone
for cards, letters and pray-
ers while I was in the hos-
pital and since returning home.

IMA TAYLOR

:

9/13/1p

I want to thank
Hanstra, friends

and relatives, the Beaver Dam
Ladies Aid, Homemakers Class

for the prayers, flowers, vi-
sits and cards at the hospit-

al and at home. Also a spec-
ial thanks to Drs. Hashemi

and Wilson and the nurses who
helped speed me,on.the road

to recovery. Your thought ful-
ness will never be forgotten

and thanks to employees from
Chamberlin Prod, for the gift

to my wife.

WARVEY SMITH

9/13/1p

THANK YOU: My sincere thanks
to our relatives and friends,
Rev. Hanstra, the doctors and

nurses at Murphy Medical Cen-
ter for their concern, the

visits, prayers, cards and
flowers during my stay in the
hospital. It was all so deep-

ly appreciated, and may God
bless each one.

MRS. PAUL CUMBERLA

9/13/1¢e

THANK YOU: Thanks to all who
made our 50th wedding anni-

versary perfect. Also for the
many cards and beautiful gifts

received. God Love you all.

ANNIE and JOHN MILLER

9/13/1¢

THANK YOU to everyone who he lp-
ed make our. 50th wedding ann-

iversary a most heppy occas-

ion by sending cards, flowers
and gifts. Aspecial thank you
to our daughters and sons-in-
law for hosting the open house.

FRED and LOIS LEMLER

9/13/1¢

THANK YOU: I wish to thank
everyone for all the lovely

cards, visits and prayers
while I was hospitalized and
since returning ‘home.

RO BECHTELHE IMER

9/13/1e

IN LOVING MEMORY of our moth-
er, Louise Swick, who left us
one year ago on Sept, 18.

HER CHILDREN

9/13/1p

PUBLI NOTIC

NOTICE PERTAINING TO SALE OF
STARK REAL ESTATE IN AKRON,

INDIANA

You are hereby notified that
the closing date for taking
bids on the Stark real estate

in Akron, Indiana, is Septem-
ber 17, 1973, and no bids af-
ter that date will be accept-

ed.

Vernon Cumberland, Guardian
of Gardius B. Stark, Incomp-

etent.
9/13/16

AKRO REALTY
AKRON: Corner lot, 5 Rm, 2BR home, oil heat, attached
€arage. Ideal location.

NORTHEAST OF AKRON 80A - 8
room home, g heat - bank

barn. Approximately 70 acres
tillable.

AKRON: So. Maple St., corner
lot, 6 RM, 3 BR and bath.

Lee. basement, garage. Rea-
sonably priced home.

AKRON: East Rochester St.,
Rm home, Lg. LR with. fire-

place, full basement, oil
heat, garage. On large lot.

NEAR ATHENS: 1/3 acre, 3 Rms
and bath. $3,500.00.

AKRON: Orchard St. 6 Rm home
in need of repair. Reasonably

Priced,
:

#h

AKRON: S Rm, 2 bedroom home,
new gas furnace, corner lot.

H. W. GEARHART
Phone 893-4221 or 893-4359

LISTINGS NEEDED
Farm, Lake and Residential

os
ne

REAL ESTATE
- 223 ACRE FARM in North Miami

County. 4 bedroom, modern
home. 10,000 bushel in bin:
drier. Low price.

37 ACRE FARM in North Miami
County. About 12 acres woods.

No house.

SMALL ONE FLOOR HOME in Disco

THE HALDEMAN HOME across the
street from the Library in

This is a fine, large

JEFFERIE AGE
1007 Main St.

, Rochester
Phone 223-6111 or 223-3803

near Hill Lake.
room home with a néwly redec-
erated kitchen and bath. Pri-

ced in the mid-teens. This
pole barn plus garage and work
Shop for dad is an ideal ar-

tangement for ponies for the
children.

CALL Warsaw 267-6280

LARRY HOLMES & ASSOCIATES
REAL ESTATE

9/13/2¢e

FIRST NOTICE

NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF
TOWN OF MENTONE

Notice is hereby given to the
taxpayers of Town of Mentone

of Kosciusko County, Indiana,
thet the Board of Trustees

1973 at 7 P.M,
the purpose of considering a

Proposal to establish a cum-

ulative sewer fund for the
following purpose or purpos-

es:

SEWAGE TREATMENT, STORM SEWER
AND DISPOSAL PLANT FUND

And the levying of an addition-
al tax of seventy-five cents

(75¢) on €ach one hundred ($100.
00) of taxable real and per-

sonal property within the tax-

ing district toprovide monies
for said fund said tax to be

first levied in 1973, payable
in 1974, and annually there-

after for a period not to ex-

ceed 5 years, as provided in
Burns 48-3334-5-6-6a.

Taxpayers are invited to be
Present at the meeting and to

exercise their rights to be
heard on said proposal. The

Proposal, in the form of a

resolution or ordinance, if
adopted, will then be submit-

ted to the State Board of Tax
Commissioners for its approv-

al.

James J. Whetstone,
Trustee,

Kenneth F.

Bill L, Boardman,
rustee

9/6/2¢
2
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Jeff Shoemaker
Joins BSU
Cross Countr

:

Mentone&#39; hurrying
Jeff Shoemaker ~is one

of seven incoming Ball

State University incom-

ing freshmen adding im-

pressive high school

credentials to the BSU

cross country team that

will open its 1973 sea-

son by competing for the

school&#39;s first Mid-Amer-

ican Conference champ-
ionship.

The Mid-American Con-

ference is a powerhouse
in cross country, and

last. year&# final NCAA

results bear that out,

The BSU Cardinals ran

two of the 13 top fin-

ishers early in the sea-

son but lost to the

third.

Veteran runners. re-

turning are Bill Gavag-
han, Hank Nash and Lar-

ry Pusey, seniors, and

Bob

-

Bowman, junior.
Sophomores are Ed Pavel-

ka, Art Becker and Chuck

Davis.
Other incoming fresh-

men are Roy Benge, Dave

Collins, Brian Crosley,
Jim Needler, Steve Pat-

terson and Brian Powell.
In addition to

_

the
Mid-American Conference

meet at Ohio University
in Athens on Nov. 3,
other big meets for the

Cardinals will be the
Notre Dame Invitational

and Indiana Big State

championships. Ball
- State will run eight

foes in 1973 dual meet
competition, starting

Sept. 15 with Miami and

Louisville and conclud-

ing with the NCAA cham-

pionships. at Pullman,
Wash,

Mentone Youth League
Elects Officers

Walter Kelley was el-
ected president of the

Mentone Youth League at

a recent meeting. Oth-.
er officers elected were

Gene Davis, vice presid=
ent; Dora Swick, secre=

tary-treasurer; and Judy
Long, supply officer,

Richard Webb was elec-
ted building superinten-
dent and may be contact-

ed by individuals and

organizations wishing
to rent the pavilion.

In addition, it was

voted to charge a $5 de-

posit. on rentals in ad-

dition to regular dona-
tions. The deposit will

be returned providing
the building is left in

good condition. Youth

organizations will also
be charged the deposit.

Akron/Mentone News

September 13, 1973

TVSC Tax Rate Okayed
B County Boar

Th Kosciusko Co. Tax

Adjustment Board approv-
ed Tippecanoe Valley

School Corporation&#39;s
$3.92 tax rate Monday.
This marks an increase
of 27 cents from last

year&#3 $3.65.
Members of the tax ad-

justment board include
Joe Boggs, Mentone,
chairman; Mrs. Ruth Mc-

Cleary, Graham Kreicker,
Everett Rookstool, Leo

Mort, Leonard Barnhart,
and Marshall Estep.

During the hearings,
the county board lobbed

$18,000 from a county
council approved $1,461,

221 county general bud-

get, reducing the rate
to 87 cents per $100 of

assessed valuation.
All” budgets -

will be
reviewed by the State

Board of Tax Commission-
ers in October. At this

time, any budget may be
further trimmed and pub-

lic hearings will be

granted offices whose
budgets were cut by the

county tax board,

Westinghou

Model LA470P

0 Big 14-Ib. capacity

built-in lint filter

“Gentle”

437 N. MISHAWAKA

Two- 14 Lb Capacit
Agitato Washer with
Permanent Press Setting

0 Turbo-Vane Agitator with

D Two agitation/spin speed
selections—‘Normal”’ an

0 Three-position water saver

C Five-position water temp-
erature control—including

3 Permanent Press settings
(0 Double-Action washing
O Porcelain enamel top and

lid
C Lock & Spin Safety Lid

0 Fabric softener dispenser
(optional accessory)

C Backed by Nationwide
Sure Service

Compare: You&# buy Westinghouse

$2399
Model LA490P

Westingho Tastemaker
30- Electric Ran

with 100 Heat Controls
* 1,001 heat controls * Three
6& one 8’ lift-up Corox® high-
speed surface units ¢ Oven
signal light ¢ Oven rack © Ac-

cessory—Porcelain enamel
broiler pan and grid(KABP10)

$219
FULL LINE OF APPLIANCES

JOSEP BOSWELL
AKRO INDIANA

Re-Enlists. In

Sgt. .Terry Lee Reed
re-enlisted in the U.S.

Air Force August 24,

U.S. Air Farce

land and Guam. He is

married to the former

Debra Bowser, daughter
signing for another of Mr.

In the past four years,
Reed, son of

Mrs. George Reed Jr., Reeds

Mentone,
bases in

Illinois,
California, umbus, Ohio.

Ohio, Thai-

and Mrs. Wayne
four-year term of duty. Bowser, Mentone, and is

the father of two sons,
Mr. and Edward and Nathan. The

presently reside

has served at at Lockbourne AFB, Col-

SHO AT

FRA & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS
“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

_

Mon. thru Sat.
Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12: noon

N Parki Problem

Qualit Foo

AWAK ORANG DRINK 12 oz. trozen 2/59¢
Assorted scents by Glade

HOUSEHOL DEODORIZE BOM 43¢

SWEE BUTTE CHIPS  viasic 24 oz. Y9¢

HAMBURGE CHIPS Vlasic 32 oz. 39¢

Spicy Italian, Blue Cheese or French Onion

ARNO SALA FIXINS 29¢
CHARCOA LIGHTER Guilt QT. 33¢

-Dixie 9”

WHITE PAPE PLATES: 100 pak 49¢
lb. can chicken or liver

VET DO FOO 3/33¢
Orchard

BREAKFAST DRINK gal. orange UQ

POR BEAN Van Camp 300 can 5/95¢
Richelieu

MUSHROOM stems and pieces 4 oz. 4/$]

WO PANEL

CHILI W BEAN

Kleen Guard 14 oz. 49¢

Varallo 15% oz. can 29¢

BROO CATSUP 12 oz. bottle 3/65¢
Rich-n Chips, Pecan Sandies

KEEBLER COOKIE or chocolate Drops 2/98¢

ICE
1 LB. CRUSHE 80¢ 8 LB. CUB 86¢
Burger

BUTTER PECA ICE CREA hart gation 99¢

POPSICLES 12 pak 79¢

BUTTE MILK Bordens half gallon 4g¢

BUTTERNUT BUN 1z pak =47

ONION LB. 49¢

FRES CARROT 2 LB. 23¢

Eckrich

SLICING BOLOGNA tp $1.29
Eckrich

Smorgas- | $1
Por Roast | 98

l 99
Fresh

Beef Liver
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Tippecanoe Valley Crusade Sept. 23-30

Months of preparation
and study will be culm-

inated September 23-30

with the Tippecanoe Val-

ley Crusade, an evange-
listic thrust involving

many area churches. The

nightly meetings will

begin at 7:30 p.m. in

the Mentone gym.
Nursery services will

be provided.
Featured speaker will

be Dr. Herbert L. Bow-

doin of &quot;Methodist Hour.&qu
Bowdoin originated and

organized &quot; Story,&q
America&# first color
TV religious series,
The Emm award series

featured Dr. Ford Phil-

pot.
Bowdoin and his wife,

Polly, and their three

Fulton Co Craftsmen

Wanted For Show

Anyone in the area in-

terested in showing hand-

made crafts at the craft

and holiday workshop to

be sponsored by the Ful-

ton Co. Extension Home-

makers in Rochester on

November 1 is urged to

contact Mrs. Ronald Bas-

comb, Akron, by Oct. 1.
There is no entry fee.

In addition, anyone
interested in organizing

a home economics club
in or atound Akron should

contact her. Her tele-

phone number is 893-4014.

children live in Orlan-

do, Fla, He was grant-
ed a Doctor of Divinity
degree by Asbury College
in 1971.

‘

Director of the&gt;Cru-
sade is Jimmy Sowder,
also of Orlando where

he and his wife, June,
and two sons moved in

July to be at the inter-

national headquarters
of &quot; Methodist Hour.&q

Sowder for 13 years
directed crusades across

America and overseas: for

the Ford Philpot Evan-

gelistic Association,
He has helped on Holy
Land tours and has been
in charge of seminars

related to evangelism
in depth on these tours.

Both men are accomp-
lished speakers,

Every person in the

area has been extended

an invitation to partic-
ipate in this crusade.

Community Fund kick-off

set Oct.1

The 1973 Henry Town-

ship Community Service
drive will kick-off at

an October 1 meeting in
‘the Akron library base-

ment. Goal for this

year&# drive has been
reduced to $4,850 from
last year&# $5,075.

Last year&# goal was

oversubscribed although
it was months late be-
cause of the need to

obtain a federal ident-
ification number.
A representative of

the American Red Cross
will attend the October

1 meeting, according to

the secretary, Mrs. Con

Shewman.

Long-time workers will

in Akron

be honored at the meet-

ing, including one who

will receive a 20-year
plaque, four ‘who will

get 10 year awards and

four more who will be

recognized for five

years’ service.
Funds will be distri-

buted in the following
manner: Red Cross $900;

Mental Health $500; Girl
Scouts $200; USO $LO0

Boy Scouts $600; Salva-
tion Army $550; Fulton

Co. Retarded Children

$500; Heart Detection
Center at Woodlawn hos-
pital $300; Akron Little

League $500; Fulton Co.

Crippled Children $500,
-and Henry Twp. 4-H Boys

and Girls $200.

School Board hears reports, hires personnel
- Listening to reports
from school superinten-
dent .Robert Forbes and

hiring new employees oc-

cupied most of the Tip-
pecanoe Valley school
board member&#3 atten-

tion Monday night.
A financial report by

Forbes showed $1,690,-
382.96 invested. of the

corporation&#39 $1,796,-
392.62 total funds. He

also gave a report of

contracts and payments
made to date for the

new school, indicating
$1.4 million of corpor-

ation funds is left to

be spent. Board members

voted to recieve a sim-

ilar report each month
from the holding com-

pany, which the latter

promised to do, start-

ing with next month.

Claims and

_

payroll
totaling $89,344.15 were

approved.
Also approved was the

hiring of Eleanor Hoov-

ex for $500 per month

as bookkeeper in_ the

superintendent&#39 office.
She was hired to fill
what Forbes described

as..a,.terrific. work load
occasioned by both the

school construction and

the addition of local

option taxes and_ the

time required to compute
the payroll. She will
check and compute claims

and payroll,
Eldon Senff was hired

at $4.75 per hour for

general maintenance

work, He will replace
Charles Fellers, who is

now building trades

teacher. The latter&#39;s

hourly rate was set at

$5.25 per hour.
An offer by Standard

Oil to continue to sup-
ply TVSC fuel needs at

21.6 cents per gallon
was accepted. This is

a five-cent increase
from last year Forbes

said, noting the offer

includes. agreement to

furnish 100 per cent of
1972&#39 use, based on

quarters.

Also approved was a

lease agreement with
Cardinal Learning Cent-

ex for $6,775 that For-

bes said would cost the

corporation nothing un-

less it used the cent-

er&#3 facilitiés. He said

TVSC currently has no

students enrolled there
because no parents de-

sire it. He reiterated
a previous stand that

retarded children are

better off in classrooms

than in being sepregat-
ed into special schools.
He said some of the

children previously sent

to Cardinal are now at-

tending TVSC&q special
education. classes at

Mentone. The agreement
with Cardinal is part

of a five-school speci-
al education agreement
that includes four oth-

er area schools.
&qu were 60 days late

when we started work on

the new school and we

are still 60 days late,&q
Forbes said in giving a

progress report to board

members. He said they

Cont. on page 2

Sonoco honors 20th year in Akron

Sonoco Products Com-

pany&# Akron plant mark-

ed 20 years of operation
at its local facility
recently with 300 em-

ployees, wives and gue-

sts, many from the local

business community, at-

tending the informal

open house and birthday
celebration.

During the program,
employees were commend-

ed for achieving over

one million man hours

without a lost time in-

jury. Robert A. Gregg,
So. Bend engineer for

American Mutual Liabil-

ity Insurance Co., pre-
sented an engraved pla-

que for the million man

hour record that in turn

was presented by Wm. E.

Gray, assistant plant
manager, to Richard D.

Moyer, who accepted the

plaque on behalf of the

employees. Moyer is a

spiral
member

saw man and a

of the Employee
Safety Committee. The

safety record was an

accomplishment of over

three and one half years
by the plant&#3 employ-

ees, truck drivers, off-
ice workers and account

representatives.
Highlighting the cer-

emonies was the attend-

ance of H.M. Byrd, vice

president, General Pro-

ducts Division, who came

to Akron in 1953 as

plant manager, remaining
until 1957 when he be-

came manager of the com-=

pany&# Mexico City, Mex-

ico, subsidiary. He re-

turned to Akron in 1962

as Midwest manager, ser-

ving that position un-

til he was reassigned
to the corporate head-

quarters in Hartsville,
S. C. in 1968,

Mr. Byrd read a mess-

age to employees from

C. W. Coker, chairman

of the board, which al-

so explained his inabil-

ity to attend, Byrd
presented 20-year serv-

ice emblems to nine em-

ployees who complete 20

years in 1973 and who

were hired by him in

1953. They were Lonzo

D. Meredith, machinist-

maintenance; Earl R.

Kuhn, plant engineer; F.

Ernest Smith, office

manager; Richard E, Mer-

edith, over the road

driver; W. Edward Gray,
assistant plant manag-

er; Fred M. Keesey, sh-

ipping Towmotor opera-

tor; F. Dale McFarland,
spiral shift supervisor;
Verl W. Rager, product-
ion timekeeper, and Iva

W. Nelson, secretary.
Sonoco purchased the

former True Temper Cor-

poration property in Ak-

MILLION MAN HOURS without lost time injury was

noted at Sonoco Products Company’s
anniversary celebration.

for the Akron employees
stant plant manager, is Richard D.

recent 20th

Receiving the plaque
from Wm. E. Gray, assi-

Moyer, a

spiral saw man and member of the employee safe-

ty committee.

Pictures courtesy Sonoco Products Co.

ron inmid-1953, acquir-
ing a number of that

firm&#39; former employees.
The plant has grown fro

a staff of under twenty
people at the end of

1953 to nearly 140 cur-

Cont. on back page



BSiel
welcomes le’The NEWS tters

publication but prefers that they be
kept under 200 words. The letters
need not express the views of this
paper; however, they should not be
libelous or in poor taste.

letters will not be published. The
name of the writer must appear with

his letter.

Dear Editor:

Consider these points
from The Keys by S. G.

Norris. In these troub-
led times they offer our

only hope:
The Church was first

established and the door

of salvation opened in

the Book of Acts of the

Apostles. This fact no

one can truthfully deny.
The New Testament Church

was founded on the day
of Pentecost. Acts 2.

We follow that original
plan of salvation,

therefore we are called

Pentecostal. Please re-

member that the New Tes-

tament Church was not

founded in the four Gos-

pels. Important as they
are, yet we must go to

the Book of Acts to lo-
cate the door into the

Kingdom of God. Neith-

er can you fund the be-

ginning of one single
church in the Epistles.

These are Letters writ-
ten to churches or ind-

ividuals who had already
experience the Pentecos-

tal “born again&q salva-
tion. If this simple
truth will be remember-

ed, no one ‘need ever be
confused as the correct

plan of salvation.
If you are interested

in the ministry of Jesus
and his wonderful work
in laying the foundat-
ion for the New Testa-
ment Church which was

established on the day
of Pentecost, then ple-
ase read

_

the Gospels.
Please remember that

&quot Holy Ghost was not

yet given; because that
Jesus was not yet glor-

ified.&quot; The calling of
the Gospel writers is
found here, and their

individual manner in

presenting Christ. Some
method or form of bap-
tism is suggested by
Matthew, Mark, Luke and

John, and all carry the
same weight of authori-

ty, but none were ever

used, because the Church
was not established un-

til after Jesus was cru-

cified, rose from the

dead, ascended on high
and baptized his follow-
ers with the Holy Ghost.
Acts 2:4, Don&#3 forget
that neither the Gos-

pels nor the Epistles
opened the door of sal-

vation. If you are hun-

gry for God&#3 way you
will. find it in the book

of Acts,

Matthew, Mark, Luke
and John were all pres-
ent on the day of Pent-

ecost when the Holy Gh-
ost was given. Acts 2.

They were all witnesses
to Peter‘s marvelous

sermon as he opened the

: if The

door of salvation, He

alone could do this, as

Christ had given him the

&quot;ke Matt. 16:19.

None disputed his plan
or authority, as their

understanding was then

opened to the identity
of Jesus, i.e., that He

was the Mighty God man-

ifest in the flest.

They then realized that
He alone was the embodi-

ment of the Holy Spirit
which he called his Fa-
ther. Therefore, there

was no argument when Pe-
ter demanded that water

baptism should be admin-
istered in the Name of

Jesus Christ. Acts 2:
38. Peter also opened
the same door of salva-
tion to the Gentiles in
Acts 10. The city of
Samaria received the

plan of salvation by be-

ing baptized in the Name
of the Lord Jesus, and
Paul re-baptized the

disciples of John the
Baptist in that wonder-

ful Name. Acts 19. If
you are hungry for God&#3
plan of salvation you
will find it in the Book

of Acts.
If you wish to read

the instructions given
to various churches,
such as Corinthians and

Ephesians, and also to
individuals such as Tim-

othy and Titus, then pl-
ease turn to the Epist-
les. These were written
after they had entered

the door of salvation.

The churches had been
founded in the Book of
Acts. Opposers of this

Pentecostal truth will
attempt to lead their

followers astray by re-

ferring them to the Ep-
istles instead of hold-

ing steadfast to Acts,
where the door of sal-
vation is found. Clev-

er clergy, knowing the
limited Bible knowledge

of the average lay mem-

ber, can easily keep
him from the Pentecost-
al experiences, especi-
ally if there is only a

lukewarm interest on the
part of the enquirer.
Such scriptures as &qu
know we have passed from
death unto life because

we love the Brethren, ,&
“Whosoever believeth
that Jesus is the Christ

is born of God& are sub-
stituted for Acts 2:38.
The gift of tongues

mentioned in Paul&#3 Ep-
istle to the Corinthian

Church (saints) is one

of the nine gifts that
a saint (not a sinner)
already possessing the
Holy Spirit, may or may

never receive, No one

could possible receive
the gift of tongues or

any of the nine gifts
who had not previously

received the Holy Ghost,
speaking in other tong-
ues as the Spirit gave

utterance. Acts 2:4.

Editor

The conclusion of the
matter is this: The Gos-

pels point to the way
of salvation and the
Epistles confirmit, but

the door of salvation
is found in the Book of
Acts. This “born again&q

plan of salvation, con-

sisting of water baptism
by immersion in the Name
of Jesus Christ and the

infilling of the Holy
Ghost as évidence by the
heavenly witness of sp-
eaking in other tongues
(Acts 2:4, 38) has never

been changed since the

day of Pentecost. No
man dare change it, no,
mot even an angel from

Heaven. The gates of

Hell shall not prevail
against it. This exper-
ience is imperative if

you are to be ready for
the soon coming of the
Lord.

Sincerely,
Arthur Golden

RR. 1,
Mentone

COURT NEWS

Stephen M. Montel, R.

1, Claypool, has been

granted divorce from

Carolyn Elaine Montel,
Silver Lake, in Kosciu-

sko Superior Court. The

couple married Dec. 10,
1965 and separated June

23, 1973. She was award-
ed custody of one minor

child and $30 per week
for support.

Esther R. Brubaker, R.

2, Akron, has filed suit
in Kosciusko Circuit
Court for divorce from
Wilmer Brubaker, Warsaw.

The couple married July
12, 1952 and separated
on Feb, 8, 1968. There
are nochildren, and she
seeks restoration of her
former name of Esther R.
Silveus,

Farmers State Bank of
Mentone seeks judgments

of $1,491.70 and $2,408,
65 in connection with

promissory notes from
Marvin and Beatrice

Wright, R. 1, Tippecan-
oe.

General Finance Co.,
Marion, seeks $1,736.61
judgment from Joseph S.
and Mary E. Hine, R. 1,

Silver Lake, in connec-

tion with a promissory
note,

Manwaring Leghorn Farm

Inc., Mentone, seeks a

$1,747.20 judgment from
Ted Matthews, doing bus-
iness as Matthews Hatch-
eries, Inc., Madison,
Wis., in connection with

a promissory note,

Charles Ann Tuncil, R.
1, Mentone, has filed

suit in the same court
for divorce fromCarl T.
Tuncil, R. 1, Mentone.

The couple married Feb.
13, 1967 and separated
Aug. 30, 1973, There

are no children,

Schoo Board
,

Cont. on page 2° Pe

would receive reports
twice a month. Board-
members agreed to swim-

ming pool specifications
and set a meeting in

October to discuss col-
‘ors withamember of the

architect&#39;s firm.

Board members voted to

attend ameeting at Ply-
mouth that will deal
with teacher contract

negotiations.
Forbes reported ten

per cent of all build-

ing contracts totaling
more than $10,000 was

being held in escrow

with corporation treas-

urer Judith Hively act-

ing as treasurer of the
scrow account. This

money will be invested,
he said, with accrued

interest being paid the
contractor on completion

of the job.
Board members’ also

agreed to transfer $4,-
000. to an account to

start construction of a

new house by TVSC build-

ing trades students and

approved having all st-

ate lunch distribution
—

money paid to the Burk-
et school which in turn
is tomake proper distr-

ibution to the other
schools, The latter is

in line with a policy
adopted at the last me-

eting that named Oliver
England, Burket school

principal, as hot lunch

co-ordinator.
Discussion of a recent

board policy requiring
teachers to remain in
their schools until 4

Pem. each day resulted
inno change being made.

Dr. John McKee and Maur-
ice Coplen suggested
possibly this rule could

be waived in the event

a teacher were enrolled
in graduate’ school.
Philip Lash disagreed,
saying teachers were

hired to abide by rules
and should be expected
to do so, just as they
would be in another type
of business, Dr. Wy-
mond Wilson and Richard

Goshert said they felt
it would be difficult
to hold the line if ex-

ceptions were given.

It was noted a teacher
has been leaving school
at 2:30 each day, and
this was described by
Forbes as &quot;insubbordi-
nation and willful dis-

obedience.&quot; Also ques-
tioned was who was in

charge of making certain
teachers remained at

school until 4 pm.
Most agreed it should

be the building princi-
pals,

Dr. McKee, who said
he had heard a reading

comprehension report
for the Chicago schools,
wondered if a similar

report had been made
in TVSC, and, if so, how
local students ranked.
Forbes said he did not

have statistics avail-
able but he would guess
local averages were one

grade level above the
national norm. He said

the TVSC level improves
at the same rate as the

national norm and cited

innovations being used

by local teachers*as be-

ing a factor that could
increase the local lev-

el.
McKee also questioned

a story inan area news-

paper that reported For-
bes as having said TVSC

students did not require
measles shots that are

currently being offered
Fulton Co. students.
Forbes denied having

made the statement, say-
ing he was frequently
misquoted but in this

instance he had not been
asked. McKee asked what

his reply would be if
he were asked, and For-
bes said he would have
to study and analyze the

situation.
Football insurance was

also discussed. Forbes
said parents of boys

participating in the

sport had been asked to
either purchase special
insurance since the reg-

ular school insurances
does not cover football

or to sign a statement

saying they had adequate
insurance.

COURT NEWS
Wanda Whitaker, Clay-

pool, has filed suit in
Kosciusko Superior Court

for divorce from Lee
Whitaker, Claypool. She

asks restoration of her
former name of Wanda

Ousley. The couple mar-

tied Nov. 12, 1966 and

separated Aug. £5, 1973.
There are no children.

Pamela J. Keirn, Har-
rison Twp.e, has filed
suit in Kosciusko Super=
ior Court for divorce
from Jack Keirn, R. 1,
Mentone. The Keirns were

married Nov. 27, 1971
and separated Aug. 27,
1973. She seeks custo-

dy of one minor child.
Arson charges against

William L. Newsome, 28,
R.1, Mentone, were dis-
missed in Kosciusko Su-

perior Court last week.
Newsome and Claude Chad-

wick, Warsaw, had been
observed fleeing Chad-

wick&#39; burning house.
Chadwick pleaded guilty

to fourth-degree arson.

In Warsaw city court,
Donald Black, 40, Clay-
pool, was fined $30 and
given a six-month sus-

pended sentence to the
Indiana State Farm on a

public intoxication
charge. Also, Rolland
Crowell, 26, Burket, had

his failure to provide
support charge continu-

ed until a later date.
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60 YEARS AGO

While enroute to Rochester Thursday morning,
Harrison Graham&#3 new Ford machine turned tur-

tle about three miles west of Akron with Harri-

son, Charley Davis, chauffer, and Mrs. Joannah

Sham and daughter occupants of the car. No

one was seriously hurt, but the chauffer had a

rib or twocracked. Mrs. Graham and Mrs. Shamp
sustained severe bruises. The daughter escap-

ed injury. Help was secured to right up the

car and all got into it and way they went just
as if nothing had happened,

Messrs. Robert Chestnut, Charley Culver, M.

L. Patterson and Joe Day departed last Sunday

morning for Chattanoogo to view the old battle

fields and recall war reminiscenses.

Mrs. Jacob Eber called last Saturday to leave

us a can of fine, fresh apple butter and come

over-grown apples and at the same time turn in

a wheel or two for their renewal subscription.
They operate a cider mill and their stock of

cider, vinegar and apple butter is evidently

quite large.
Don, youngest son of Mr. and Mrs. L. F. Mer-

ley west of town, is carrying an arm in a sling
as a result of a fall from a horse a week ago.

Quite a number of boys in their conflict of

life sooner or later endure the distinction of

a broken arm or leg, and Don has his.

Mr. and Mrs. H. L. Meredith went to Chicago
last Monday to visit their daughter, Mrs. Opal

Bowman, and family.
Mrs. Mattie Waechter expects to make her home

with her daughter Mrs, Fleck at Mentone and

consequently will make sale of her household

goods Saturday.
;

39 YEARS AGO

S. N. Shelser was guest of honor at a birth-

day dinner Wednesday at his home. He was 78

years old. All the children were home for the

occasion.
:

Mr. and Mrs. James Lackey have moved on a farm

near Mentone.

Norton Read of Culver was the guest of honor

Sunday atabirthday dinner. Guests from Akron

were Mr. and Mrs. Willis Bowen, Mr. and Mrs.

W. E. Dickey and sons, Mr. and Mrs. J. F. Dick-

ey and Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Dickey and daughter
Marcella.

Hershel Engle is having a telephone install-

ed at his home at Beaver Dam Lake,

Joe Bidwell and Ralph Knotts attended a meat

cutting school and &quot;pa of foods&qu at Muncie

Monday night.
Mrs. Minnie Hoffman and Thelma Slaybaugh spent

the week-end in Akron.

Rev. A. C. Wischmeier of Union City, former

pastor of the M. E. church here, was a dinner

guest of Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Scott last Friday.
He was enroute to Chicago to attend the Worlds

Fair.
Miss: Lottie Whittenberger has moved her mil-

inery store to the front rooms above the State

Bank, which were recently vacated by Dr. Bow-

“see
25 YEARS AGO

Phil Leininger left Sunday for Greencastle,
where he is enrolled as a freshman in DePauw

University.
Kenton Gast is one of thirteen new students

from Fulton county accepted for admission to

Purdue University for the fall semester.

One of those believe it or not things happen-
ed at Rock Lake Monday while Bob Ward of Ander-

son was rowing his boat across the lake. He

heard a big splash and suddenly a 2 pound bass

jumped right in the boat. If the bass was in-

tending to commit suicide, he picked a likely
way. Bob had fresh fish for dinner that night.

Eight of the 1948 graduating class of Akron

High School have entered college or are getting
ready to further their education within the

next few days. Irvin Pratt has entered Ball

State College, Betty Adams is at Manchester,
Gilbert Scott is a freshman at DePauw and Joe

Mishler will return to Indiana where he has

been in school this summer, Donnabelle Carr

is in the Ft. Wayne Business College and Senora

Loher has been enrolled in business college at

Logansport. Kay Hill and Dwight Groninger are

going to Presbyterian College, Clinton, S. C.

10 YEARS AGO

Tom Haupert will head the Henry Township

Community Service as a result of the election

Thursday night. Randall Leininger will serve

as treasurer, replacing Mrs. Joe Bolley who

resigned after six years.
Jack Burke, driving the &quot;Akro Burial Vault

Special&q won the Lawnmower race Thursday night
at the Akron Agricultural Fair. His crew con-

sisted of Terry Walgamuth, chief mechanic, and

Dick Penn, relief driver and crew member.

DID YOU KNOW?

Mr. and Mrs. George
Basug of Akron will go

to Honolulu, Hawaii, on

September 26 as dele-

gates from the Rochest-

er congregation of Je-

hovah&#39 Witnesses to a

Devine Government Inter-

national Assembly that

will last umtil Sept.
30. They will stay a

few days to visit places
of interest, returning

October 6 by United Air-

lines.

Akron School
News

Juniors and some sen=

iors at Akron High Sch-

ool will have the oppor-
tunity this fall to join
over one million other

students around the

world in taking the Pre-

liminary Scholastic Ap-
titude Tes t/National

Merit Scholarship Qual-
ifying Test (PSAT/

as an important step in

making college plans.
The test will be giv-

en at Akron-on October -

23. It is designed to

measure the students’
verbal and mathematical

aptitude, abilities that

research has shown to

be important

©

in: doing
college work,

In addition to helping
the student learn more

about himself and his

abilities, the PSAT/NM-
SQ can lead to other

opportunities described

in a bulletin available
from the school,

The Golden Haze for

1972-73 is now in the

high school office and

can be picked up. any
time.

Earns Degree At BSU

Sharon A. (Leckrone)
Gearhart, Akron, receiv=-

ed a Master of Arts de-

gree from Ball State

University at the August
commencement.

Also obtaining a de-

gree was John M. Romine,
sonofMr. and Mrs. Ken-

neth Romine, Mentone.

He earned a bachelor of

science degree in ac-

counting.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

September 20, 1973

teeth

MORRY&#39;S REDI-MIX

893-4860 R. 2 Rochester

LICENSE SUSPENSION

George H. Bright, R.

1, Akron, has Lost his

driving privileges until

July 22, 1975 on two

separate counts, driv-

ing with suspended li-

cense and drunken driv-

ing.

eS,i
KUHN’ S

AUCTION SERVICE

FARM-HOUSEHOLD-ANT IQUE

t
h. Akron 893-4972

|

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Kin-

der of Warsaw and Rev.
and Mrs. Ray Bradway

were Saturday supper

guest of Mrs. Clifford

Bright and Velma Bright.
Arthur Wheat

Purdue Tested

THOMPSON’S
FEED AND GRAIN

Police Report
Akron police recently

made the following ar-

rests:

Robert K. Stafford,
ly, Argos, improper
parking; Kenneth D. New-

some, 17, Claypool, vi-

olation of muffler law;
Brett A. McClain, 20, a

Ft. Wayne, no red lights
or flags on load and no

operator&#3 license; Dav-

id A. Gray, 16, Clay-
pool, 16, violation of

muffler law; Kenneth D.

Howard, 18, Akron, bl-

ocking an alley; Mark R.

Daine, 17, Macy, speed-
ing in a posted zone;

Marty J. Brady, 17, Ke-

wanna, speeding in post-
ed zone; Patty Rynear-
son, 16, Rochester,
speeding in post zone;

Jeffrey Tilden, 17, Ak-

ron, speeding in posted
zone, and Larry Sulli-

van, 21, Macy, unsafe
start.

John. Jackson, R. 2,
Rochester, charged with
reckless driving, was

fined $41 when he ap-
peared in Rochester city

court Monday night.

Hill’s Market.
AKRON

ELECTR
;

SHAMPOO
Cleans Carpets

EASIER! FASTER!

$ a da For Smalle Machi

DAY HARDWARE

Eckrich
|

SMOKED SAUSAGE

6 ws. Box $799

ooo

FASHIONETTE BEAUTY SALON

OPERATORS - PAT NORMAN & RUBY BOWERS

DON’T MISS OUR SPECIALS

Permanents $8.00 * Frosts $12.00

Wig and Wiglet Specials too!

pao boddddseo?
SOSOOCOOCeS

Call for an appointment

Akron 893-4011

nh dn dhitb db bobo bobo oood

SSSOSOSSSSSSOOOGOVWCO&quot;Y

HEATING & INSULATION
and

M einciwssesaies

FURNACE SERVICE REGISTERE

R.F.D. #2
=

AKRON

PHONE 893-4718



Tippe
Mrs. Wm. Kreft was

transferred Friday from
Parkview hospital, Ply-

mouth, to St. Joseph
Hospital, So. Bend. She

may be addressed there
in care of C.C.U.

Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Al-

derfer and daughters
spent the week-end with
his brother&#39;s family,
Mr. and Mrs, Monte Ald-

erfer, at Indian Trail

Lake, where the latter
are building a cottage.

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Bla-
ckford will celebrate
their 25th wedding ann-

iversary Sunday. The
former Donna Stouder and

Wm. Blackford were mar-

tied in Etna Green on

Sept. 23, 1948 with the

Rev. Max Smith officiat-

ing the rites at the
Church of Christ. They
are parents of six chil-

dren, Mrs. David Stults,
Joe, Steve, Ken and Bil-

ly, all at home, and

Mrs, Barry Halter of

Mary Gaskill, Theresa

Shearer and Susan Thomp-
son, all of Bourbon,
Jeri Barrett, Shelly An-

derson, Lisa Blackford,
and Bobbi Miller.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas

Dean and family had a

birthday supper Thurs-

day for Darrell, who was

13 years old. Rodney
Rathke of Etna Green was

a guest.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Menser were Saturday
supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Volney Wheadon of

Rochester.
Mrs. Nina Clemans of

Macy spent the week-end
with her aunt, Mrs, Lulu

Ritter,

anoe Area News

Last week visitors of

Mrs. Treva Moore were

Mrs. Larry Wozniak, Ch-
ris and Jennifer of Bar-

bee Lake and -Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Schmucker
and Ricky and Mandy of

Nappanee.
Mr. and Mrs. Dewayne

Warren and Chris of Le-
banon spent the week-end

and Mrs. Russell Warren.
Other Sunday dinner gu-
ests were Mr. and Mrs.
Welcome Warren, Jess and

Amy of Bourbon and Mr.
and Mrs. Milo Reichard,
Dave, Roger and Bernard.

Mr. and Mrs; David
Jones and Kristi and
Deena of Bremen were

Sunday supper guests of
Mr. and Mrs, Robt. Men-

ser.

Due to the
i d growth

SIZZLIN’ OPPORTUNITY

TO EARN & LEARN WITH

HOLLY’S

franchised Holiday Inn operations, we have several openings
for Assistant Management Trainees in Michigan, Indiana and

of Holly and

NEW BOOKS
|

BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New books at the Bell
Memorial Public Library
include the following:

Non-Fiction:

THE BEST OF LIFE, an

extensive collection of
the best photographs
from Life magazine from
1936 to 1972,

SURVIVE THE SAVAGE
SEA by Dougal Robertson,
One of the most astound-

ing survival stories ev-

er told, this is the

story of the Robertson

family who was adrift
for 37 days in a tiny
dinghy on the Pacific

ocean,

PRIMITIVE WORLDS: PE-
OPLE LOST IN TIME--Na-

tional Geographic Soc-

iety. Prepared by not-
ed anthorpologists and

other perceptive observ-

ers, this book takes you
beyond the startling and
the spectacular into the

complexities and logic of

primitive society and
reveals why one scholar

has called such people

&quot contemporary ances-=

tors.”
THE LIVING BIBLE = par=-

aphrased edition.
Fiction:
THE COVENANT by Paige
Mitchell, An American

novel of the South with
middleclass Jews, Blacks

and Rednecks flailing
insanely against a world

turned inside out.

CASTLEMORE by Charles
MacKinnon. A stirring,
romantic chronicle that
traces the lives and

loves, in peace and in

war, of three genera-
tions of a grand Scott-

ish family.
COLLISION by James B.

Lynne. The lives of a

group of London commut-
ers are fused in romance,
suspense and drama by a

catastrophic train
crash,

Wouldn&#39;t it be nice
to be as sure of any-
thing as some people are

of everything?

OereeDoDAmMrmenoensa ® eoRS ee

Rolling Prairie. The

have three grandchild-
ren. Open house will be

at their home from 2 to

5 pem. for friends and

family. The immediate

family will celebrate
their anniversary Sunday

with a dinner at Ply-
mouth.

Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Warren, Mr. and Mrs.
Welcome Warren, Jess and

Am of Bourbon, Mr. and

Mrs. Dewayne Warren and
Chris of Lebanon and Mr.

and Mrs. Lloyd Swover-
land of Etna Green at-

tended pony races Satur-

day night at Nappanee.

Ohio. No experience necessary. All hired will complete a

comprehensive Training Program.
Excellent starting salary with health, life, and accident insur-

ance, income protection, paid vacation and holidays, educa-
tional reimbursement and retirement plan.

If you are honest, willing to work hard and grow with us, and
especially if you are a veteran, send a resume or letter in

complete confidence to:

PERSONNEL DEPT.
HOLLY’S, INC.

P.O. Box 8790
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49508

Openings for experienced
Assistant and Kitchen Managers also. available

AN‘EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

WANT AD

PUBLIC AUCTION
Due to the death of my husband and selling my farm I

will offer the following at auction located 3 miles east of
Mentone on State Road 25, or 9 miles west of Warsaw on State

Road 25.

Saturd Septem 22 197

Time: 11:30 a.m. sharp
TRACTORS

John Deere A
Ford 850 with Freeman loader

TRUCK

1969 Ford F100 6 cylinder with radio.
This truck is in good condition and only has 20,00 miles.

FARM TOOLS

Side mount Ford picker, 3 years old, picked very few
acres; John Deere combine, pull type with motor; 12 hole IH
grain drill; 2 gravity beds; flat rack wagon; 3 pt. sprayer with
agitator, 12 row; Case baler; 3-14” Ford plow; 5 ft. rotary
mower; 2 spring tooth harrows; 2 discs, 7 and 8 ft.; 3 pt. cycle
mower; 7 ft. grader blade, 3 pt.; 4 row cultivator, spring shank

(good); 3 manure spreaders; 2 tractor mount grass seeders;
4 row Oliver corn planter; 40 ft. elevator; 14 ft. weeder, 3 pt.;

rubber tire rake.

Saturday evening vis-
itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Zolman were Mr.
and Mrs. Harry Kotter-
man of Macy. Afternoon
and supper guests were

Mr. and Mrs, Dennis Gar-
man and family of Lees-

burg.
Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Elliott and sons attend-
ed the young adults Sun-

day school dinner Sunday
at Yellow Creek Lake.

Mr. and Mrs, Eric Wei-
land and Mrs. Ida Wei-
land spent Sunday after-
noon visiting Mr. and

Mrs. Henry Gold and fam-

ily of Niles, Mich.
Mr. and Mrs, Wm. Wal-

ters spent a few days
with her brother, Harry
Dicus, of Alanson, Mich,

They also visited Mr.
and Mrs. Wesley Rennsel
and family of Petoskey,
Mi., and Mr. and Mrs.

Bernie Williams and fam-
ily at Huggins Lake.

Miss Debbie Kreft sp-
ent the week-end with
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Ec-
ker and family of Lapaz.

Mrs. Chester Hiet and

daughters of Alpha, I1l.
spent the week-end with

Mr. andMrs, David Kreft
and daughters,

Mr. and Mrs. Wm, Mar-

tin honored their daugh-
ter, Marla, Saturday at

a birthday supper. Gu-
ests for the 12th birth-

day party were Shelly
Harris, Jamie Dennie,
Lori Border, Kim Janes,

MISCELLANEOUS

Power-Kraft riding lawn mower, 24 in.; cement mixer;
assorted tires; compressor; electric bench grinder; new 5 h.p.
Briggs & Stratton engine; Wisconsin engine; 2 automatic hog
waterers; 10’ x 14’ hog shelter; 12 hole hog feeder; metal
chicken nests and waterers and feeders. There will be a wagon

load of tools and miscellaneous; also 50 bales of mixed hay.

HOUSEHOLD

15 cu. ft. upright freezer (coppertone); 4 drawer metal
desk; sewing machine cabinet; Duncan Phyfe table with 6
chairs and credenza; washing machine, wringer type; 2 piece
china cupboard, stereo; breakfast table and 4 chairs; wood

desk; high chair; stepstool; fruit jars; metal cabinet; miscel-
laneous chairs; 52 gallon electric water heater; 21” T.V.:

piece living room suite; 3 piece bedroom suite; 2 overstuffed
chairs; rocker; recliner; cabinet radio; wooden dropleaf table
and 4 chairs (old); chest of drawers; lawn chairs; throw rugs;

pressure canner; pots and pans and dishes; other miscellane-
ous household.

ANTIQUES & COLLECTABLES

2 ice boxes, metal, wooden; 3 burner Perfection stove;
several crocks; 2 flower pedestals; wood double tree.FEDERAL

SAVING a LOAN

WHERE YOU SAVE DOES MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Ninth at Monroe US 35 North

ROCHESTER WINAMAC

Lunch will be served by Missionary Society of

The Cooks Chapel
Not responsible

Terms: Cash for accidents.

Owner: Mrs. Ray O. Eckert

Auctioneers:
Eric Von Yoder, Silver Lake R. 2 352-2770
Mark Metzger, N. Manchester R. 2 982-2071
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Mentone

ITEMS OF THE WEEK

Mentone United Metho-
dist Women who attended

a Spiritual Awareness
Day at Oakwood Park in

Syracuse last week were

Lea Hudson, Eva Mae

Haist, Arvilla Teel, Ma-
rie Coleman, Elizabeth
House, Elaine Fugate and
Ruth Urschel, The speak-
er was the Rev. Ralph

Holderman who does scr-

ipture story presenta-
tions with the use of

scrap.

Lester Kindig is re-

cuperating at his home

following recent surgery
at Lutheran Hospital in

Ft. Wayne.

Miss Martha S. Egolf,
Atwood, has graduated
from the private secre=-

tarial programof Inter-

national Junior College
at Ft. Wayne. The dau-

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.

Ted Egolf, Atwood, she

graduated from Mentone

High School in 1972.

2) Births
Mr. and Mrs. William

N. Bowie are parents of
a daughter, Christina

Lynn, born Sept. 7. The

baby weighed six pounds
and 154 ounces, Mrs.

William Bowie is the

former Linda Hibschman
of Mentone. Grandpar-
ents are Mr. and Mrs.

Robert Hibschman of Ven-

ice, Fla. Mr. Bowie is

serving in the U.S. Air

Force stationed in Ger-

many.

Mr. and Mrs. John Ma-

haska, R. 1, Mentone,
are parents of a daugh-
ter born at Murphy Med-

ical Center.

Named U Chairman

Gerald Romine, Men-

tone, will serve as the

south county chairman

of the 1973 Kosciusko

Co. United Fund Drive,
and Lyle Shenefield, of

Warsaw, will head the

retail and service div-

ision.

Romine, who served as

chairman of the Mentone

division in the 1972 UF

drive, will have a goal
of $8,910 that will com-

bine with Shenefield&#39;s
retail and service col-

lections for the UF goal
of $210,000 to aid 15

agencies receiving funds

from United Fund.

For Your Perfect
3

WEDDING
INVITATIONS ond

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Thermograved by

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer
Sarber returned Sunday

afternoon from a trip
that took them to Boys

Town, Nebraska, Pioneer

Village at Minden, Neb.
and for avisit with Mr.
and Mrs. Ralph Burling
at Kenesaw, Neb. They
also spent a day at the

M and W Power Show at

Anchor, I1l.

Miss Cindy Baney of

Bourbon and Mr. and Mrs.

Harold Michael of South

Whitley were Sunday din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Jerry Hudson and

family.

Girl Scou News

Mentone Troop 266 had

elections today. Patrol

Leader, Robin Secrist;
Patrol Leader Assistant,

Angie Ross; secretary-
treasurer, Jackie Walt-

on; first aid, Lisa Ow-

ens; song and game lead-

er, Chris Ross; scribe,
Virginia Wireman,

We are talking about

a rummage sale. No date

set yet. We are talking
about making outfits for

our bazaar. We haven&#39
decided on the date yet.

We said our prayer,
now we are having re-

freshments. It is also

social hour.

The meeting was dis-

missed by Robin Secrist.

--Virginia Wireman,
Reporter

JANE’S BEAUTY CENTER
South of Mentone or SR 19

Will be open Tuesday - Friday
9 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

For Appointment call 353-4945

Jane Jefferies, Operator

SUBSCRIPTI COUPON

ma NE
Name

Address

City State Zip

In State $3.50 per year

Out of State $4. 00 per year

WHOLE Ib.

CUT -UP Ib.

FLAV -

Chicke o th Se
U Chun

Chu Tu

FRYING CHICK
PorChops. .»

Country Style (Fine fo Bar-8- Ove}

Spare Ribs...»
59¢
69¢

A \V&a
Webers

AT
1% lb. loaf

SANDWICH

$1.49
$1.09

| Siite Bacon w $1.29

FLAMING
RED TOKAY

NEW CROP RED 7&qu

APPLES “2
Cel ae w men sun

SOE

Pru Plums.
.

« 39¢

Caulifl79:

bottle

Hunt& Assort

Snac Pac

Puddi

m Acor Squash.

WIENERS

SMOKED SAUSAGE

Quality Plus 8 oz. pkg.

BOLOGNA OR SALAM |
12 oz.

Emge 12 oz.

BREAD

pke- 89C

iB $15

me

SPICED OR DUTCH LOAE 99¢
Ell Twin Pak Regulae 2°

Potata Chips a 49¢
E11 white Pak oF Yellow

Facial Tissue. - me 22E
Daytime 15&# or Overnita 12°

Pampers. .

B7g¢
Chel Boy A Dee Spoghett

amet SOE

veo LUE

bill Pickles.

Chee Whiz.
.

Beefar oe2 $17.00
De! tente Tomato

qTomat “3 i ege¢

& 49¢

we 99

Janes Plain

Bordens Suizs Style Assorted Flavor

Yogurt

vee
Food

TA i 99€

MENTONE

Traditionally beautiful

and so sensibly priced!

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

Shop Mentone, the downtown shopping center.

shopping center for all needs. Open Monday

through Thursday 8 a.m. to 6 p.m., open Friday

and Saturday until 8 p.m. Closed Sundays.

Attend the church of your choice.
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On Tuesday evening,
Mrs. Frankie Spitler
and Angynetta hosted

the Golden Rule class

party at their home,
Those attending were

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Clinker, Doris Haney,
Vesta Cole, Mr. and Mrs.
Carl Eaton, Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Wittig, Eva

Huffer, Vera Butt and

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Mil-

ler.
Mrs. Kenneth Walters

and Lisa spent Tuesday
evening with Mrs. Carl

Miller of North Manch-

ester.

On Friday evening,
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney, Kevin, Kathy and

Keith enjoyed supper at

Papa Joe&#3 Restaurant

at Wabash in honor of

Judy&# birthday.
Mr. and Mrs, Winn

Bowers of Waterloo_cal-

led on Mr. and Mrs.
Fred D. Haney, Sr. on

Thursday afternoon.
Rey. Peter Hanstra

and Mr. and Mrs. Paul
Cumberland called at

the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Carl Eaton last
week.

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Bur-

kett of Argos called at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.
Kenneth Walters and Lisa.

David and Mary Haney,
children of Dr. and Mrs.

Leslie Haney of Goshen

spent the weekend with
their grandparents, Mr,

and Mrs. Leo Adams and
Mrs. Gertrude Ball.

Thursday evening, Mr.
and Mrs. Paul McFarland
and Mr. and Mrs. Devon

Tucker of this area and
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Dilts
of Fort Wayne enjoyed

supper at the home of
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Mc-

Farland of Fort Wayne.
In the evening they all

attended the Parade of
Homes.

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald
Clinker and Wilma host-

ed a September birthday
dinner at their home

Sunday. Dinner guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Maur-
ice Haney, Kevin, Kathy

and Keith, Mr. and Mrs,
Harold Miller and Mr.

and Mrs. Buddie Butts
of Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth
Walters and Lisa called

on their daughters, Mr.
and Mrs, Stan Tennant
of Warsaw.

TO

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

MRs. CON SHEWMAN

Mr. andMrs. Don Smal-

ley spent a week at

Ridinger Lake near Pier-

ceton.
Callers at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Smith were Leonard and
Orval Swick, Mr. and

Mrs. George Swick of

Akron, Mr. and Mrs.
Claude Swick, Mrs. Lin-

da Griffis and Chris of

Burket, Mr. and Mrs,
Norman Watson of Roch-

ester and Ann, Susie and

Julia Koch of Greenwood.

Mr, and Mrs. Jay Swick
attended the Fulton,

Pulaski, Gideon Rally
at Francisville on Sat-

urday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Don

Smalley hosted the Sands

Reunion on Sunday in

the church basement due

to rain. Those attend=

ing were Mrs. Andy Moore,
and Mr. and Mrs. Harold
Moore and family of

Wooster, Ohio, Mr. and

Mrs. Clyde Rickel, and

Mr. and Mrs: Raymond
Rickel of Pontiac, Mich.,

Mrs. Lulu Eaton an Mr.
and Mrs. Jim Eaton of

Mentone, Mr. and Mrs.

Riley Parker of Burket,
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Black

and family, Mr. andMrs.
Carl Sands and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Mer-

ley and family, Mr. and

Mrs. John Merley and

family, Mr. and Mrs.
Dale Sands and family

of Claypool, Mr. and

Mrs. Allen Sands and

family of Millersburg,
Gerald Smalley, Gary and
Cara Jo, Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Smalley, Chris and

Lori, Mr. and Mrs. Mit-
chell Tucker, Jeff and

Dan and Mr. and Mrs.
John Sands of Silver

Lake.
Mrs. Jay Swick

Miss Edith Heighwa
were shopping in Ply-
mouth on Friday evening
and enjoyed supper at

Shori&#39;
Mrs. Eva Huffer, Mrs.

Kerry Huffer and Steph-
en spent Sunday after-

noon with Mr. and Mrs.
Russell Shipley of Wi-

nona Lake,
Miss Edith Heighway

was a Sunday dinner gu-
est of Mr. and Mrs. Bob

Heighway.
Mrs. Hope Watkins and

Rev. and Mrs. Berlin
Yeager of Bear Lake and
Mr. and Mrs. Robert
Jones of Mentone were

Thursday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Dick

Whittenberger and Jon.
Brian and Bruce Igo

of Mentone spent Satur-

day night and Sunday
with their grandmother,
Mrs. Lena Igo.

Mr. and Mrs. Dick Whit-

tenberger and Jon were

Sunday evening supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Dick Coppes of Atwood.

Mrs. Mary Tucker was

a supper guest of Mr.
and Mrs. Charles Tucker,
Chad, Chan and Cheri on

Sunday evening.
Mrs. Wayne Smalley and

Lori and Mrs. Lena Igo
spent Saturday in Fort

Wayne.

and

Beaver Dam Area News

Vesta Cole and
Alice Brugh were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mrs. Goldie Jefferies
of Mentone, The dinner

honored Mrs. Brugh&#
birthday.

Mrs. Jerry Nelson and

daughters of Burket and
Mrs. Nellie Blue were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mrs. Mary Tucker.

Ned Heighway, Danny
Severns and Jack Severns,

Gary Severns and Don
Rock of Rochester att-

ended the M and W Power
Show at Anchor, Ill. on

Saturday.
Mrs. Elmer Hoffman

and Mrs. Joe Yeiter of
Clunette attended the

wedding of a niece in

Edwardsburg, Michigan
-on Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Danny
Severns, Cindy and Bri-

an, were Sunday supper
guests of her parents,

Mr. and Mrs, Floyd Ow-

ens of Akron. The sup-
per was in honor of Nan-

cy Owens’ birthday. _

Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-
ghway and daughters,
Ginger, Amy and Heather

entertained at a birth-

day dinner in honor of
her father, Jack.Severns,
on Sunday. Guests were

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Sev-

erns, Mrs. Mabel Severns,
i

and Gary Severns of Ro-
chester and Mr. and Mrs. -

Danny Severns and fam-
ily.

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew=

man, Ron and Jennifer

Jo, were Saturday even-

ing supper guests of

her parents, Mr. and

Mrs. Robert Heighway.
Mr. a Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman “spent Sunday
evening with Mr.

.

and

Mrs... Térry Yeiter’ of
Atwood,

Mr, and Mrs. Horace
Hamilton of South Bend:

were Wednesday evening
callers at the home of

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Heighway.
Saturday evening cal-

lers at the Ned Heigh-
way home were Mr. and
Mrs. Ike Baker and fam-

ily of Churubusco, Mrs.
Ethel Johnson of Warsaw

and Mr. and Mrs. Danny
Severns and family.

Mr. and Mrs, Dick
Boganwright, Theresa and

Tim, Mrs. Eva Huffer
and Mrs. Kerry Huffer,
Bruce, Mark and Stephe
were Monday evening sup~

per guests of Mrs. Ves-
ta Cole,

Mr. and Mrs, John
Feldman, Jay, Jeff and
Jerrod entertained on

Sunday for Jeff&#39; fifth

birthday. Guests were

Mrs. Linnie Feldman of
Mentone, Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Lynch and Mr. and
Mrs. Dick Lynch and fam-
ily of Claypool, and

Mr. and Mrs, Dave Feld-
man and Dana. Ice cream
and cake were served,

Theresa Boganwright
spent Friday night with

Judey Stinson,
Mr. and Mrs, Max Cum-=

berland, Greg, Janet,
Gloria an Jerry atten-

ded the M and W Power

Show at Anchor, Ill. on

Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell

Tucker, Jeff and Danny,
were Saturday supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Albert Tucker of Warsaw.

Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Dave McGuire

and Mrs. Minnie Grubbs
of Warsaw.

Mr, and Mrs. Frank
Cumberland attended the

Eastern Star meeting in

Warsaw on Saturday ev-

ening.
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

man and family called

on Mr. and Mrs. Harold
Shewman and family on

Sunday afternoon.
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Bo-~

ganwright entertained
the Busy Beavers Class
on Sunday evening at

their home. Present

were Mr. and Mrs. Leon-

ard Swick, Mr. and Mrs.
Dorris Harrold and Mr.

and Mrs. Wayne Baumgar-
tner.

Jeff and Jerrod Feld-

man spent a few days
with their grandparents,

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Lynch
of Claypool.

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon
Cumberland and Mr. and

Mrs. Frank Cumberla
enjoyed dinner at Schor&#39
at Plymouth and spent
some time at Scottsdale
Mall at South Bend.
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Miss Alice Haines, R.

5, Rochester, is a pa-
tient at Murphy Medical
Center where she was

scheduled to undergo
surgery this morning.

magn
sig

for your car or truck

© good low- exposure
@ less than hand lettering

easily transfers from one

vehicle to another
@ special trademarks

available

A .

ma NEW
AKRON 893-4433

MENTONE 353-3985

Monday - Friday
8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Main OfficeMANW LEGHORN

FARMS, INC.
MENTONE

Se eee M ree anaes

a

epee

em MR THRIFTY SAYS:

THI WORLD COULD USE MORE
WILD LIFE IN THe FOR AND
LESS I “T CITES

A NEW CAR for those country drives

and holiday trips? The choice of

car depends on taste. For the low-

est cost Auto Loan..no hidden ch-

arges..considerate treatment...we

Suggest you choose Farmers State

Farmers State
Bank

MENTONE INDIANA

MEMBER F.D.1.
Serving a Progressive Community Since 1892
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Hym Dramas Will

Feature Lives of

_

Song Writers

As part of the Tippe-
canoe Valley Crusade,

the Rev. Whitney Dough
will present daily hymn
dramas September 24-29
at the Mentone United

Methodist Church, Each

program will begin at

10 a.m. and will feature

the lives of Fanny Cros-

by, John Newton, Phillip
Bliss, Mrs. C. H. Mor-

ris, Charles Wesley and

the final program will
be favorite carols.

Working with stereo

tape with narration mu-

sic, sound effects and

color slides as well as

congregational singing,
vocal and trombone sol-

os and recordings of

great choirs and orche-

stras, Dough communi-
cates the gospel in a

most unusual manner.

Dough& ministry has

taken him to Germany,
Norway, England, Jamai-

ca, Haiti, Puerto Rico

and the Virgin Islands.

For the past three ye-

ars, he has been pastor
of the Protestant Wor-

ship Hour and in 1970,
he guided a 21-day tour

to Egypt, Israel, Cyp-
rus, Greece and Italy.
In 1970 he was selected

by the General Board of

Evangelism of the Meth-

odist church to partici-
pate as one of 32 Meth-

odist ministers in a

&quot;Missio to Great Bri-

tain.&quo He ministered

in a number of churches

in the North London ar-

ea.

He is currently pro-
ducer of and host of

the Methodist Hour, a

national ‘radio broad-

cast heard on over 100

stations coast-to-coast.

Shoemaker Helps
Cardinals Win

Jeff Shoemaker finish-

ed eighth Saturday when
his Ball State Univer-

sity Cardinals cross-

country team defeated

their first Mid-American
Conference foe, Miami,

25-33.
This Saturday, Shoe-

maker, son of Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Shoemaker,
Mentone, and his team-

mates will face Bowling
Green.

Mrs. Adams Hosts

Beaver Dam Club

Members of the Beaver

Dam Home Extension Club

met recently at the home

of Mrs. Waldo Adams.

Imo Tucker opened the

meeting. Members joined
in singing &quot;Ameri the

Beautiful&quot and repeating
the pledge to the flag
and the creed.

Meditation was given
by Lena Kuhn. Mrs. Ad~

ams gave the health and

safety remarks.

Garden remarks were

by Mary Bowen. Eva Huf f-

er gave citizenship re-

marks and Bonnie Whit-

tenberger told about

camp.
Imo Tucker gave the

lesson on No Fault In-

surance.

- publicly

Afterglow Service

Is Planned
The Rev. Denny Shep-

herd and his wife, Kay,
Fairfield, I11., will

present an Afterglow
Service Saturday, Sep-
tember 29, at the Men-

tone United Methodist
Church. Appearing with
them will be the New

Image singers of Evans-

ville, Ind. This spec-
ial service will be for

the young people parti-
cipating in the Tippe-

canoe Valley Crusade.

Whitney Dough
Director of Music

Jimmy Smith To
Provide Musi
Jimmy Smith, a pian-

ist, organist and vocal-

ist who once sang and

played for a president~-
ial prayer breakfast,

will provide musical ac-

companiement during the

Tippecanoe Valley Cru-

sade September 23 - 30.

Smith has performed
since he was

three and in recent

years has performed all

around the world and a-

cross the United States

in concerts, evangelis-
tic crusades and on &quot;

Story&q a nationally
syndicated religious

television series of the

Ford Philpot Evangelis-
tic Association. He is

heard on national radio

on &quot Methodist Hour.&qu

Recently returned from

his second tour of sou-

thern Europe and the

Middle East, the Georgia
native, a lyric baritone,

has given his life and

talents to Christ, pre-

senting his ministry in

song and instrumental

presentation,

BOWDOI - SOWDE
CRUSADE

Tippecan Valle Area
MENTONE HIGH SCHOOL GYM

7:30 each evening

Septemb 2 - 3 197

Dr. Herbert Bowdoin

Hospital Sets Date

For Bid Opening
L. Milton Holmgrain,

Kosciusko Community Hos-

pital administrator,
announced Saturday that

sealed construction bids
for the new 113 bed hos-

pital will be opened at

2 pem. Tuesday, Oct. 9,
at the Kosciusko County
REMC, So. Buffalo St.,

Warsaw.
The $6.5 million non-

profit hospital is ex-

ected to require 20-24

months to complete. It

is expected that twenty
prime contractors and 40

sub-contractors will be

bidding various phases
of the project, which
has been in the planning
stage for over five

years.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
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Enrolled In M
Area students enroll-

ed in Manchester Coll-

ege&# new graduate div-

ision program include

William Leininger, Bur-

ket, and Mary Lou North,
Rochester. Both are

graduates of Akron High
School. Silver Lake

area students enrolled

in the program are Wil-

ma Howard, Mrs. Christine

Ihnen, and Mrs. Janice

Torrence.

Tucker Completes
Week&# Training

Steve Tucker, R. l,
Etna Green, has success~

fully completed a one-

week product training
school at the Nutrena

Feeds research farm at

Elk River, Minn. A ter-

ritory manager for the

company at Mentone, he

joined the firm last

January.

ANNUAL GILEAD CKU SALE

BAKED GOODS, PRODUCE, LIVESTOCK,

September 22,
ETC.

at Gilead Church

LUNCH SERVED

FEATURING FORME MISS AMERICA

TALENT AWARD WINNER

‘Methodist Hour”’ will be preaching heart-warming and

challenging messages each evening and along with nationally famous musi -

cans will be creating a SPIRITUAL ADVENTURE AND EXPERIENCE OF NE TESTA-

MENT EVANGELISM that will thrill your soul and bring TRANSFORMATION

through the power of JESU CHRIST into many hearts and lives.

PRAY

ATTEND

BRING A FRIEND

NURSERY PROVIDED

lasiah 65:24

And it shall come to pass before you call

| will answer and while you are yet speak-

ing | will hear.

Suzanne Johnson

DR. HERBERT L. BOWDOIN, HOST MINISTER on nationally syndicated weekly

radio program,

al

Jim Smith
—

Accompanist & Soloist



16 Attend Mentone

Club Meeting
Sixteen members of the

Mentone Extension Home-

makers Club and one

child met at the home

of Bertha Curless re-

cently.
The meeting was open-

ed by singing &quot;Americ
the Beautiful&quot; and with

members repeating the

pledge to the flag and

the club creed.

Mary Borton read the

history of the song of

the month, “Once In Love

With Amy.&
Arma Eckert&#39; médita-

tion was &quot Us Love™

and &quot;Becau of Friends
Like You.&q Garden re=

marks were by Pearl Horn

on seeding a new lawn,
and preparing garden

flowers for winter bou-

quets. Mildred Fowler

gave the citizenship
report and Mary Norris

gave a health and safe-

ty lesson.
Eula Smith&#39 lesson

was &qu Fault Insurance.&quot;
Olive Tucker was in

charge of the business

meeting. Members voted

to buy a record player
to cost $10 and took an

offering to pay for it.
Members will meet at

the home of Olive Tuck-
er on September 25 at

10:45 a.m. to go ona

trip to Pioneer Museum.

Each person is to take

a sack lunch,
~

Genevieve Warren won

the door prize.
The meeting closed

with the club prayer
song and club collect

being repeated by memb-

ers.

The October meeting
will be at the home of

Sue Slone.
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DIGITALIS, the plant from which heart medicine

by the same name comes,
In its first year,

a riot of color next summer

In the inset is a pale yellow
a type of cockscomb,

garden.

is foxglove.
selosia,

grows in Shewman’s.
it should produce

Its common name

one of nine or

ten varieties of the plant he raises. Its
flower is like tufted velvet.

SPE:

SUMMIT NEWS
MBS. HARVEY ARTHUR

Mr. and Mrs. Chet Ger-

ig of Elwood was a Sun-

day dinner guest of Mr.
and Mrs, Frank Royer.

B&am
814 Main St.

STOR
Rochester

MEN & BOYS WEAR

INTO ACTION

WITH OU

FINE QUALITY

COATS

&

\ JACKETS

At Low

Prices

GET

MEN

&

BOYS

SIZES

Big
Selections

Of Styles

Layawa
Now

Ope Friday Evenings

In the afternoon they
called on Mr. and Mrs.

John Gerig.
Mr. and Mrs. Homer

Graffis called Sunday
night on Mr. and Mrs.
Frank Royer,

Mrs, Vera Butt was a

supper guest Thursday
might of Mr. and Mrs.
Lyle Butt and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bamm-

erlin called in the ev-

ening.
Mrs. Vera Butt was a

Sunday dinner guest of
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bamm-

erlin and family.
Mrs. Vera Butt and

Geraldine Hill were gu-
sts at Roann for Friend

ight Tuesday evening.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mrs. Mabel Alderfer
were Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Arthur and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Rawland Kamp
and family of Rochester,
Mr. andMrs. Vern Alder-
fer of Mishawaka with

Mr. and Mrs. Lester
Alderfer of Richland

Center calling in the

afternoon.

A man is about as big
as the things that make
him angry.

FOLEY’S

ROCHESTER

for

Jewelry

Ralph Shewman create

Within days, Ralph
Shewman should have

3,000 chrysanthemums in

bloom, their colors com-

bining with Jack Frost&#39;s

palette for a delightful
melange of hues signify-
ing the arrival of fall.

His home and garden re-

flect a keen interest
in flowers and plants.

Flowers seem to bloom

there almost year-round,
Spring is hearalded by
the arrival of his mag-

nificent myacinths and

thing new for Shewman,
Akron&#39

living room.

in the jar.

Flower growing is no- tulips. Summer

Ford déaler. sometimes

THIS TERRARIUM is featured in the Ralph Shewman

The plants are potted in soil and

are kept healthy with moisture that forms with-

NEWS photos.

brings
a riot of other color;

from cannas,

REAL ESTATE FOR SALE.
160 ACRES with 2 large cement silos, 94 free stalls,
modern milk parlor - All Grade A facilities - mostly all

tillable - contract terms - North of Akron, St. Rd. 19.

160 ACRES - Livestock & Grain farm. 95 tillable. Balance

Pasture and woods with some wild cherry and walnut sale-
able timber. Excelient Cape Cod, 4 bedroom modern home.
60x80 barn, 32x20 farrowing house. Southeast of Sidney.

S01 ACRES - 475 highly productive acres of well drained

black, level land. An outstanding corn and soybean farm
in one continuous tract - 2 good homes - 38,000 bushel

grain storage = contract terms=- In northern Kosciusko
County.

75 ACRES - All tillable - Add this fine tract of nearly
level sandy loam, well drained soil to your grain oper-
ation while it is obtainable. No buildings. 3 miles

northwest of Mentone.

60 ACRES with a good modern, small home also barn and
poultry house. 23 acres wooded. Might divide. 3% miles

South of Mentone.

AVAILABLE NOW!! Very modern 20,000 bird Keenco cage
layer house - on 6 acre ranchette - fully automated

system. Has deluxe 8 room tri-level home. Both only 7

years old, Partial financing possible. Milford area.

75 ACRES with 23,000 bird capacity. Big Dutchman cage
layer house - all automatic equipment. 6 years old,

Present favorable labor and management contract can be
transfered to new owner if needed, Has 70 very fertile

acres - or ideally located for industrial development
potential. Land contract terms, On State Road 13 North

Manchester, Indiana.

VERY GOOD farm home on acre tract. 3 bedrooms, 2 baths

country kitchen, large living and dining room, front
porch, landscaped - It’s a bargain. Southwest of Burket,

3 BEDROOM older home on large corner lot in Mentone.
Good possibilities for handy man. Price reduced.

VERY NEW LISTING 69 acres, beautiful set of farm build-

ings. North of Athens.

IF YOU WANT A FARM OR HAVE ONE TO SELL
CALL THE FARM SPECIALISTS

SCHRADER REAL ESTATE, INC.
209 W. Van Buren Street, Columbia City, Indiana

Phone 244-7606

Fulton & Kosciusko County Sales Representative
DEL NELSON - Phone 269-2950

By



S beauty with flowers and plants
an Sheetz

FALL FASHIONS FOR HER
: agree his form of re- gives much pleasure to

sometimes from any of laxation is one that Others.
the host of other flow-

,
“

:
- fame?

‘
r\tr hecultivates in his

|

:
in

}

te a,
. 2 PC. PANT SUITS

lawn and garden. of : eo
ee?

ae

ao oy MISSES AND HALF SIZES
particular note in re- x

F

: SHORT & LONG SLEEVE
cent weeks have been his 100% POLYESTER KNITS
nine or ten varieties

of selosia, a type of am
-

sm oa . $2298 cs $2498
cockscomb. Some of the %

-

flowers are vivid red,
others pale yellow; all
resemble thick tufted
velvet. .

y

-PULLOVER SWEATERS
—

Equally at home with
ee oe plants,  Shew-

5 eo ices cc
man likes to try new ‘

Vartétiac SF. lovers, 2

PLAINS PATTERNS & STRIPES

He is proud of a vigor- $7% 10 $129
ous patch of foxglove
in his garden. This g

plant&#3 formal name is

digitalis, and it is
from: it that the heart
from. iiahaie ie Nears

:

CARDIGAN SWEATERS
His plants WINTUCK & 100% ACRYLICS

are in their first year WHITE-NAVY-BROWN-TURQ. - PATTERNS
and should not bloom un- SIZES 36-46
til next summer. ‘

be 98 98
The Shewmans&# home,

4

$1 To $1
too, reflects his inter-
est in plants with a

variety of hoya plants
vying for attention with

é

beautifully striped cal- BIG MAMA PAN T HOSE
pigs hog ed gil: With FREE 89¢ Pair of Knee Hi’s

ec bee ae #4488 PANTY HOSE with REUSABLE PANTY $1.99

ae roper erowth Of #8004 SHEER TO THE WAIST PANTY HOSE $1.99)
Proper & * .

SEE OUR SPECIAL DISPLAYspecial note is a terr-

arium, a glass contain-

er with glass top, that
contains other healthy

~

plants, all growing with RALPH SHEWMAN, Akron Ford dealer, pauses in 0 0 DEPT.

moisture generated with- his garden to pick a bouquet of asters. A STORE
in the jar. grower of plants and flowers for many years, MENTONE OPEN FRIDAY & SATURDAY 8 P.M.

Why raise so many f1- he says his hobby is his form of relaxation.

owers? &quot;Relaxation,
Shewman says, noting he

frequently rises at dawn
to work in his flower

beds before reporting
for aday of work at the

garage.
Most visitors would

DEB GOT |

YOU IN THE

DOG-HOUSE?

get $100 weekly
disability income!

Living expenses con-

tinue when the head

of family is disabled

by injury or sickness. Chamberlin Products provides full-time, year-round employment for men and
Medical and hospital

¥

expense insurance is women in a clean, modern plant.
not enough - disabi-

lity income is also
7 . ; . . . .

available from Boggs Chamberlin employees enjoy many benefits including paid holidays and paid
and Nelson Agency. vacations, plus the highest wage in company history.

The demands of Chamberlin Products customers enable them to offer em-

ployees their choice of shifts. Yes, five shifts. Two full-time, and

two part-time, plus we need a few more applicants for our tenative I0 p.m.

to 6 a.m. night shift.

If you want full time work plus overtime opportunity apply at Chamberlin

Products 8 to 5 weekdays or phone for an appointment.

MENTONE 353-5215 Equal Opportunity Employer



Hartman

Ernest Dale Hartman,

70, Rochester, died ear-

ly Tuesday at Woodlawn

hospital where he was

admitted Monday evening
following a stroke. He

had been in failing
health several years.

The sonof Ron and Ida

Shriver Hartman, he was

born Nov. 17, 1902 in

Akron. A lifetime res-

ident of the county and

a retired farmer former-

ly living in the Akron

area, he had served sev-
en years as Rochester&#39;s

Fourth street school

crossing guard. He was

a member of the Trinity
United Methodist Church.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Julia

Dow. whom he married Ap-
ril 12, 1939 in Roches-

ter; one brother, Walt-

er, Jensen Beach, Fla.;
a foster son, Nolan Sig-

ler, Fairfax, Va., and
three foster grandchil-
dren.

Funeral services were

conducted this after-

noon in Rochester with
the Rev. Claude Fawns

officiating. Burial was

in the Akron IOOF ceme-

tery.

MARRIAGE LICENSE

Couples recently ap-
plying for marriage li-

censes in the Kosciusko

Co. clerk&#39;s office in-

cluded Mack Alan Brubak-

er, R. 2, Claypool, and

Phyllis Jean Bladridge,
Sidney; Dale Devon Wal-

ters, R.1, Claypool,
and Nancy Kay Taylor,
R. 1, Silver Lake.

Did you hear about

the street cleaner who

got fired because he
couldn&#39;t keep his mind
in the gutter?

Deaf Man

Desig Tin
Heavi Aid
OFFERS FREE MODEL

A remarkable tiny hearing
aid has been perfected by a

man whohas been hard of hear

ing for nearly ten years.
This smal! device has no

dangling cords or separate

transmitting units and is

worn completely in your ear.

It was developed especially
for those persons who can

hear but can’t understand.
This new hearing instrument
Provides “

ear-level” hearing
with the wearer picking up
Speech, sounds, television,

and radio at his ear. Due to
the use of transistors, the

user cost is extremely low.
A true life actual sizere-

plica of one of the smallest

all-in-the-ear hearing aid
ever made will be given ab-

solutely free to anyone send-

ing in this advertisement
while supply lasts. So we sug-

gest you write for yours now.

No obligation whatsoever.
Write to A. J. Wilder, 809
Steuben St., Wausaw, Wis.

54401.

Kelly

Funeral services for

Mrs. Russell (Layretta)
Kelly, 60, Elkhart, were

conducted Monday after-

noon in Warsaw.
A resident of Elkhart

the past five years, she
is survived by her hus-

band and four daughters,
Mrs. Phillip (Carolyn)
Scott, So. Bend; Mrs.
Forst (Louise) Dunnuck,

Etna Green, Mrs. Jerry
(Marlene) Shand, Gosh-

en, and Mrs. Wilmer (Al-
ice) Loher, R. 7, War-

saw; two sons, Larry
Kelly, Dallas, Ga., and
Richard Kelly, Tempe,
Ariz.; two brothers,

Carl Ransbottom, Winona

Lake, and Laverall Rans-

bottom, Claypool; two

sisters, Mrs. Alton (Mae)
Gunter, Warsaw, and Mrs.

Wayne (Betty) Yant, of

Claypool; 20 grandchild-
ren and two great-grand-

children. Three broth-
ers and two sisters pre-
ceded her in death.

MARRIAGE LICENSE.
Daniel Jay Yoder, Sil-

ver Lake, and Jan Elaine

Schipper, R. 1, Akron,
recently applied for a

“marriage license in the
Kosciusko Co, clerk&#39;s
office. Also applying

were Michael Andrew Nor-

ton, Mentone, and Laura

Lee Waddle, R. 1, Men=-

tone, and Steven Mychael
Montel, R., Mentone, and

Linda Bochonok, Warsaw.

Also obtaining License

applications were John

Kent Surface, R.1, Clay-
pool, and Kathy Hall,
R.2, Claypool, and Ter-

rell DeWayne Runkle, R.

1, Silver Lake, and Su-

san Ann Winters, Roches-

ter. ;

Accident Reo tt IIVQVQVQVQV3]””&quot;”&quot;”&quot;&quot;

Cars driven by Edgar
Shepherd, 22, R. 2, Sil-

ver Lake, and Ivan D.

Neher, 52, Warsaw, were

involved in an accident
in Warsaw last week with

damage listed to Shep-
herd&#39; car at $225. No

damage was reported to

Neher&#3 car,

Vehicles driven by
Mark Metzger, 28, R. 2,
No. Manchester; Ray En-

gle, 45, R. 2, Akron,
and Brenton McDonald,
16, R. 2, Silver Lake,

collided last Tuesday.
McDonald was ticketed

by police for failure
to yield right-of-way.
Metzger received minor

bruises. Damages to the
vehicles included $1,400

to McDonald&#39 $1,800
to Metzger&#3 and $1,000
to Engle&#3

A vehicle
Carl R. Bays, 32, Silv-

er Lake, received $3,000
damage Tuesday afternoon

when it struck a viaduct

in Warsaw. Bays was

treated and released

from Murphy Medical Cen-

ter after complaining
of chest pains.

A vehicle driven by
Richard L. Johnson, 26,
Claypool, was involved

in an accident last week
on CR 700 West. Police
said Johnson, who was

westbound, slowed while

approaching a railroad

crossing. As Johnson

applied the brakes, the
auto. slid..across.. the
tracks and collided with

a set of signal lights.
The car sustained an es~

timated $450 damages.

A U-Haul trailer came

unhooked from the car

towing it and caused

$500 damage to a parked
car in Mentone Saturday

afternoon. Hubert L.
Chrisman, Tippecanoe,

was driver of the car

pulling the trailer.

driven by ~

Combining The Akron News and The Mentone News

Cars driven by Ella
J. Smith, Akron, and

Betty R. Gillespie,
Akron, collided in Ak-
ron Wednesday afternoon
with damages estimated

at $150 to the Smith ve-

hicle and $200 to the

Gillespie car.
.

Gets P Degree
Daniel Antonio Murcia,

R. 1, Mentone, received

a master&#39; degree in in-

dustrial administration

during Purdue Universi-

ty&# August graduation.
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OFFICE OF REVENUE SHARING
11800 PENNSYLVANIA AVE. NW.

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20226
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THE GOVERNMENT OF

HARRISON TOMNSHIP

PLANS TO EXPEND ITS REVENUE SHARING ALLOCATION
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HELP BUILD
OPPORTUNITY

turn for

What you do determines

what we do. If you shop
at home you guarantec

communits growth
and prosperity

If vou discount our

community and shop
out-of-town our community

loses its value. If a store

closes or a member of our

business community quits
and moves out of town.

we should ask ourselves

“Did he lose his business

because he lost ours?”

Show hometown loyalty

Do a right turn for the

people who support you

Shop at home

N SERVI CHARG
ON CHECKING ACCOUNTS

Make the right

your community

Te co

&

AKRO EXCHAN
collate (rank.

AKRON, INDIANA
s! 099 7023

Tobie checked \
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With the advent of worthwhile snack. Lf ;

television, we became a your children drink Gucuba eer ore
a nation of &quot;“snackers kool-aid, add a vitamin member you can mak ev-1974 As we visit or watch C product to it. This 2

OCATION

4 3a. 1974

AN

8,219

television we are apt to

nibble on popcorn, po-
tato chips or any one

of the various snack
Snacks’ should

place. in the

daily intake of the Ba-
sic Four food groups.
Our snacks should be

more of a choice than a

chance,
The right kind of

snacks can help your
health and well-being.

The weight watcher needs
to choose his’ snacks
even more

will not change the fla-
vor but will increase
the nutrients. &quot;Fr

Fresh&quo is one synthetic
vitamin C product that

is sold inmost super-
markets,

Carbonated beverages,
candy, cakes and past-
eries all bélong to the

carbohydrate group.
They provide energy but
do not supply any vit-

amins, minerals, or

protein. And they are

ery morsel count toward
a balanced diet. ~*

CHOCOLATE DRINK MIX
1 1b. box instant Her-

shey&# Chocolate
Drink

1 8-quart box powdered
milk
6-ounce jar Pream

cup powdered sugar
Mix well and store in

covered container. To

serve, use 1/3 cup mix
and add one cup of hot

water and dash of salt.
Makes 19 cups dry milk,

expensive. 57 servings, 4¢ per
Whether you are an Serving.

FOR SALE
HOUS ano LOT in MENTONE

TO SETTLE ESTATE * IMMEDIATE POSSESSION

carefully.
Rather than having sweets

or carbohydrates for
snacks, they should sup-
plement our daily in-
take of meat, milk,

fruits or vegetables.
Since most of us do

not get enough fruits
and vegetables each day
these would be good
snacks, Fresh fruits

such as an apple, or-

ange, or banana provide
needed nutrients and
also are easy to snack
on. Fresh vegetables
can be cleaned and kept
in the refrigerator for

SALE TO BE HELD AT OFFICE OF

FARMERS STATE BANK
MENTONE, ENDIANA

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 1973
10:00 A.M.

WILL BE SHOWN BY APPOINTMENT

YEARS: Mr. and Mrs. Carl Crockett,
Akron, who will be married 57 years Friday,

September 21, plan a quiet celebration with
their family. Enjoying supper will be Mr. and

Mrs. Doug York and Dana, Mr. and Mrs. Jack
Fetrow and Aaron and Mr. and Mrs. Jim Richard-

son and Tim and Jay.

MPR R RRP R eR RRL RLR

Witnesses Will Deliver Special Tract
ia ga a quick snack, If you Farmers State Bank,

:

“| do mot like to drink Adm. A. Lavera Hendrix Estate,
A special tract will 30 at the Honeywell Me- milk, ice cream or che-

Mentone, Indiana
be distributed by Jeho- morial Center inWabash, ese would serve as a

vah&#3 Witnesses on an

unprecedented scale be-

$s . ginning September 21 and

continuing for ten days.
Every residence, the
world over, will receive

a free copy of the pam-
phlet titled &qu Time

Running Out For Man-
kind?

A local spokesman for
Jehovah&#39; Witnesses,
Ralph E, Funk, Akron,
stated, &#3 are seeing
Bible prophecy being

fulfilled today and to

bring this to the at-

tention of the people
is the purpose of this

tract. This will be
done in over 200 lands,

simultaneously in ten

days. This is a united,
international effort by

Jehovah&#39;s Witnesses to

bring an urgent message
to every individual on

oe ‘ the entire earth.&qu
al Recently appointed,

i ( David W. Weinz is the
,

new presiding minister
at Rochester during this

special activity and for
the semi-annual circuit

assembly of Jehovah&#39;s
Witnesses set Sept, 29-

1974 ¢
A better-than-ever

Whe the wheel belon to you, the road goes anywher
you say. An it’s so much better with a 74 Chevrolet.

Capric Classic. Introducin an elegan
motor car, just askin to be enjoyed. Out-
side: an imposin new grille, and on

the Coup a distinctive new

roof line. Inside: peace,
quiet and convenience.
With standard power
steering to do most

of the turning, stan-

dard power front
disc brakes to do

most of the stop-

Turbo Hydra-matic
transmission to do the

shifting. If you want the

luxury and comfort of a car that
leave little else for you to do but enjoy
the ride, you don’t have to look beyon the ’71
Capric Classic. However, the freedom of the open road
begin with the freedom of choice:

Vega GT. This year’s version of
last year’s Motor Trend Econ-

omy Car of the Year. (And
Car and Driver Readers’
Choice as Best Econom

Seda for the last three

years.) With a reshape
nose, bigger bumpers
nicer carpeting, new stripes

and new colors. Plus more good
things to mak it better. See what it’s like to drive a w inner.

Malibu Classic. 4 luxury Chevelle, new this year. With
full foam seats, A fold-down front armrest. Wood-grained

vinyl accents. Elegan inner door panels Extremely
tasteful upholster and cut-pile nylon carpeting.

That’s just inside. The exterior is just
as classic, in character and
in detail, as the interior. Yet,
it remains mid-size. And,
it remains all Chevelle.
With Chevelle handling
and at a Chevelle price.
Now that you&# looked,

come and see the new

Malibu Classic—and all
the 1974 Chevrolets. The

ones show here, plus
Impala, Monte Carlo,
Nova, Corvette, pickups
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Camaro. The way it looks
is the way it goes. Quick.

sleek and nimble. With
a low, wide stance. re-

sponsive steering. And
comfort that’s rare in

a car that handles so

well. Plus classic new

styling, and plushnes from vans and all our new
Buildin USAthe cut-pile carpeting up. cars and trucks. Buikting

a
better

to

see the

At your Chevrolet dealer’s Sept.20

BUILDI SUPPLI
FOR ALL YOUR NEEDS

MILLER

HARDWAR LUMBER

MENTONE 353-3005

EEC
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OLIV BRANC CHUR OF GO

Pastor - Lowell 6urrus

Supt. - George Moyer

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10; 30 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m. Women’s Bi-

ile StudyTU 7:30 p.m. Men&#39;s Bible

THU 7:30 p.m. pray Ser-

vice for all age

AKRON

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor, John E. Moore

Lay Leader, Randal! Leininger

Study Supt., Wayne Cumberland

Worship 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. High Youth

Fellowships 7:00 p.m.

eynae

esac

eT

BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

‘Donal E. Poyser,
Burket 491-3945

Pastor

David Jamison, Sr. Supt.
Peggy Eaton, Jr. Supt.

Sunday Church School 9:30

Worship Services 10: 30

There will be no U.M.W. meet-

ing or Bible Study during the
month of August.

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev, Walter R. House,
Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Service
9:30 a.m.

10:45 a.m.

Pastor Preaching
and, 4th & Sth Sundays

Special Services

lst & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURC
MENTONE

Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Service 1

Sund Evening Ser

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Wast Housé,
Past

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m,

Junior Youth 5:00 p-m.
Senior Youth 5:00 p.m.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning. Worship 11:00 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:00 p.m.

THUR. 7:30 p.m. Bible Study

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER, PASTOR
Frank Nordman, Supt.

Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 ALM.

Worship Service 10:30 A.M

Prayer Meeting - Tuesday at

7:00 PM.
eo

CHURC OF CHRISTHEN 1s

T. R. Jones, Minister

Bible Classes 9:30 a.m

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Worship 7:30 p.m.

—_

HARRISON CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Herbert Edwards,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:45 a.m.

Worship Service 10:46 a.m.

Mission Aid ~ Second Wed_-
nesday evening of each mo—

nth at the church at 7:30
p.m.

ATHENS

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor - Rev. Wayne Johnson
S. S. Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m
THURS. Bible Study’ 7:00 p.m.

PLEASE NOTE: Deadline
for Church Directory

is Tuesday.

‘ Churc Services
AKRON CHURC OF THE BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Dsive

North Manchester

Telephone 982-2005

Church School 9:30 a.m,

Pastor’s membership class.

New class for young adults.

Church Worship 10:30 a.m.

Pastor’s Sermon - Commitment

Unlimited.

Music by the choir with Mrs.
Clarenc Mark leading them.

Tippecanoe Valley Crusade,
7:30 p.m. at the Mentone Gym,
Meetings continue through Se-

ptember 30.

AKRON CHURCH OF GO

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ra Bradway, Assoc.«Pastor

Larry Klein, Supt.
Jerry Kindig, Ass&#3 Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m,

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m

T.V. Crusade 7:30 p.m.
(Mentone Gym)

ACTIVITIES

Sept. 22-30 - T.V. Crusade

each night
Sept. 26 - No. Ind. Mission-

ary Con. at Nappanee begin-
ning at 9:00 a.m,

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Sup
-Church School 9:30

Morning Worship a: 3
CGYA, Jr. & Sr.

Aduit Choir Pract.

Evening Worship

e1
7:30

Sept. 23-30 - TV Crusade at

Mentone school.

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

OMEGA CHURCH
Lee Stubblefield, Pastor

Emerson Burns, Supt.

Sund Scho 9:3
Chiid Bible Study 10Wosualp were roe ee O

BEAVER DA

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Superintendent - Afton Perry

Worship Services
Sunday School

9: 20-10:00
10:05-11:15

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP
lst Tuesday of each month at
7:30 p.m. at the church.

CHILDREN’S BIBLE STUDY and
YOUTH FELLOWSHIP - meet the

first and third Thursday ev-

enings of each month at 7:30
p.m. at the church beginning

in October.

LADIES AID - Third Wednesday
of each month. Time and place
set by hostess.

SEPT. 22 - Twenty-four hour

Prayer vigil, 6:00 a.m. to
6:00 a.m. September 23.

SEPT. 22-30 - Tippecanoe Val-
ley Crusade.

OCT. 7 - Special collection
for furnace.

CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Dewe R. Findley, Pastor
Silver Lake, Indiana
Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service
Sunday School

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF GO

Rev. Harold Helterbridle

Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.
Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Church 10:30 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.

THURSDAY 7:30 Prayer Service

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH

Sunday School
—

9:30 a.m.
Worshin Service~ 10:30 a.m.
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Omeg Missionary
Society Meets

The Omega Missionary
Society met Thursday at

the home of Mrs. Paul

Bowen.

Ruth Bowen had devo-

tions and Janice Stub-

blefield led in prayer.
Sixteen boxes of

clothing were packed
and shipped out to the

Southland Mission at

Clinton, Mississippi.
Refreshments were

served by the hostess

to seven persons.

Gilead UM

Host Area Groups

The Gilead U.M.W. en-

tertained the U.M.W.
societies of the Parish

and Akron and Macy&
U.M.Ws.

The meeting was open-
ed by each introducing

themselves.
Mrs. Chester Shafer

gave the devotions and
Robert Jarbo led in

prayer.
Miss Janet Doolittle

sang and a duet was giv-
en by Deborah and Sheila

Young. Following the

songs, Mrs. Harold Crum
read &q Friend&quot;

Several selections

were played by Cindy and
Katrina Bahney on elec-
tric guitars.

Mrs. Ruby Dawson of
Akron gave a reading

and showed many rag

_

dolls she has made.
‘t. Ja

.
playedpe eRe ee Se

eral selections.
The Lord&#39; Prayer was

repeated with &quo Be
With You Till We Meet

Again& being sung.
Mrs. Walter Waechter,

Mrs. Ernest- Smith and
Mrs. Wm. Dawalt won the
prizes.

A salad bar was en-

joyed by approximately
90 guests.

Silver Anniversary
Celebration Is Set
Mr. and Mrs. Archie

Caudill, Jr., R.2, Sil-
ver Lake, will celebrate
their 25th wedding ann-

iversary from 2 to 5 p.
m. Sunday, September 23,
at an open house in

their home,
Hosts will be their

children, Christine,
Tom, Doug and Tony, and
her sister, Mrs. Floyd

Rittenhouse, Lockport,
rll
Mr Caudill, an em-

ploye of Zimmer USA in
Warsaw and an agent in
Silver Lake for Ashland

Oil Co., and the former
Patricia Smith, Wabash,

were marfied Sept. 4
1948 at the Zion Luther-
an Church in North Man-

chester with the late
Rev. H. R. Ogle offici-

ating.
Friends and relatives

are invited to the open
house,

Oooo

SOSMIT ALSOP PAI VARNIS
ROCHESTER PAIN & WALLPAPER

423 E. 9th St., Rochester,
Phone 223-6880

“The store. for home

BSOoseeoo

Indiana 46975

SOOOOe

improvemen

Hurd-Bowser Vows Exchang

The Mentone United Me-

thodist Church was the

setting for the recent

afternoon wedding of

Miss Mary Patricia Hurd
and Reid Cameron Bowser.

The Rev. Walter House
fficiated at the doub-

le=ring ceremony, ‘

Both “Mentone High
School graduates, the
bride is the daughter

State Convention

Set B WCT

The Woman&#3 Christian
Temperance Union of In-

diana, looking toward
the 100th anniversary
year, willhave its 99th
annual state convention

in Ft. Wayne Sept. 25-
27. Mrs. Marie Bright,
Akron, is local WCTU

president, and Mrs. Ralph
Ludwig, Rochester, is
Fulton Co. president.

Sk
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It&#3 very difficult
to support the govern-
ment in the style to

which it has become ac-

customed.

One thing wrong with
the younger generation
is that many of us don&#3
belong to it anymore.

The tragedy of today
is not somuch the nois-
iness of bad people, but

the silence of the good
people,

HARVEST

WEDNESDAY,
5 to

of Mr. and Mrs. Vernon

Hurd, R. 5, Warsaw, and
the bridegroom is the

sonofMr. and Mrs. Dav-

id Bowser of Mentone.
The maid of honor was

Cindy. Rickel, R.1, Men-
tone.

saw, and Amy Bowser, of

Mentone, sister of the

bridegroom.
Ronald Toll o Lake-

ville served as bestman.
Groomsmen were Rex Bow-
ser of Winamac, brother

of the bridegroom, and

Jeffrey Nicholsen of
Evansville. Ushers were

Jeffrey Mathew of Wol-

cott, Tom Alber of Roch-

ester, Gary Welborn and
Tim Smith of Mentone. .

A reception in the
church social room foll-

owed the ceremony,
After a wedding trip

to the Smokey Mountains,
the couple is at home
in Muncie where Mr. Bow-
ser isa student at Ball
State University.

CHAIR
LAMP

LIVING ROO SUITES

JOEY& DISCOUNT
AKRON - 893-4931

SUPPER

OCTOBE 3kp
7 P.M.

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH
NORTH OF ATHENS

‘Eat your fill and pay as you will”

Bridesmaids were
—

Marsha Yohey, R., War~
.

Mrs

sin

22n
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SilveLak Area

Recent callers /t the
home of Mrs.& ‘Jesse

Lynch were Mrs. Ralph
Paul, Harbor Beach, Mi.,
Mrs. Grant Harris, Mrs,
Elsie Flohr and Mrs.
Earl Davenport, North

Manchester; Mrs. Paul
Kerlin, Mrs. Worby
Clinker, Mrs. Lewis
Jacobs, Mrs. Charles
Lynch, Mrs. Richard
Kerlin, Kris and Kelly,

Mrs. Joe Beeks and son

Warren of Roann called
at the home of Mr. and
Mrs. Roy Bechtelheimer
on Sunday.

:

Mrs. Jesse Lynch was

a supper guest on Sat-=

urday at the home of
Mr. and Mrs. Rex Lynch.

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest
Brooks spent the week-

end with Mr. and Mrs.
Francis Rogers, South

Bend, and also at Chris-
tie Lake.

Miss Darcie Childs of
Orange, Calif. is vis-

iting for two weeks at
the home of her grand-

parents, Mr. and Mrs.
Ernest Brooks.

The Builders Class
of the Center United

Methodist Church had
its monthly class party

at the home of Mr. and
Mrs. Miles Hoffman on

Sunday, Sept. 16. Pre-
sent were the Alan Hol-

singer family, Doyle
Heckaman family, Terry
Parker family, Gene Wise
family, Dave Ulrey fam-.
ily, Dewey Findley fam-
ily and Lynn Parker fam-

ily. A potluck dinner
was followed by the bu-

siness meeting.
Mrs. Lillie Pence will

observe her 89th birth-
day on Saturday, Sept.
22nd. :

Class seven met Tues-

day evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Arthur Gagnon.

A delicious supper was

enjoyed by Mr. and Mrs.
Rosewell Gagnon, Mrs,
Ethel Bucher, Mr. and

Mrs. William Riley, Mr.
and Mrs. O&#39;N Gagnon
and Mr. and Mrs. Art

Gagnon. Rev. and Mrs,
George Constant called

later. For the devot-
ional hour each one

read a favorite portion
of scripture,

Rev. and Mrs. George
Constant ‘were called to
Illinois Wednesday morn-

ing. Rev. Constant con-

ducted the funeral ser-

vices for the teenage
son of Rev. and Mrs.
Gordon Jenkins of Buda,
Ill., who was killed in

an auto-truck collision.
The body was then taken
to Decatur where

_

the

boy grew up, for services

Thursday and the burial.
Callers last week at

the William Riley home

were Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Reuter, Rev. and Mrs.
Constant, Larry

Mr. and Mrs.
Everett Shafer, Mrs. S.

\L. Parker and Mrs. Fred

»Kelly and Mrs. Larry
Rhoades.

Mr. and Mrs. William

Riley called Sunday af-
ternoon on Mr. and Mrs.

News
By Mary Shoemaker 352-2195

Glen Dotson near Akron
and on Mr. and Mrs.
Bert Rickel of Palestine.

The Center United Me-
thodist Church will be

observing the annual

homecoming Sunday, Oc-=
tober 7th,

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Ul-

rey and son Adam visit-
ed his parents, Mr. and
Mrs. Wallace Ulrey of
North Manchester Monday
evening. ’

;

Mrs, Dave (Ann) Ulrey
attended the Women’s

Worry Clinic at the Re-
deemer Lutheran Church
in Warsaw on Wednesday.
The session dealt with
the problems many women

may face at various

stages in their lives
and ways to cope with
then.

Mr. and Mrs. Hobart
Howard, Alma Gordo, New
Mexico, Mrs. Edna How-

Silver Lake Ve
Clinic Announces

New Associate

The Silver Lake Vet-

erinary Clinic has an-

nounced the association
of Dr. Stephen Sash, a

native of Speedway and
a 1971 graduate of Pur-
due University&#39; School
of Veterinary Science
and Medicine. Dr. Sash,
who: joins Dr. Kent Wise=

cup and Dr. Richard Som-
mers in the clinic, re-

cently completed his
tour of duty with the

U.S. Army Veterinary
Corps,
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ard, Walton, and Mr. and
Mrs. Wallace Ulrey, No.

Manchester were Wednes-
day evening guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Ulrey
and Adam.

Mr. and Mrs, Merl Nel-
son of Atwood spent
Saturday evening with

Mr. and Mrs, Vernon Nel-
son.

°

Elmer Shoemaker has
returned home from the

Murphy Medical Center
where he had surgery.

Mrs. Berniece Egolf of
Atwood is a patient in
the Murphy Medical Cen-
ter. She is a sister

of Mrs. Clifford Ring.
Mrs, Mary Shoemaker

is a patient in the Mur-

phy Medical Center in
Warsaw,

O Dean’s List

Karen Lynn Sells, of
Silver Lake, has been

named to the Dean&#3 List
at Roberts Wesleyan Col-
lege, Rochester, N. Y.
She is the daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Duane Sells

of Silver Lake and is

completing a major in
music education,

GOLDEN WEDDING: Mr.
Brubaker, Laketon,

and Mrs.

will celebrate their 50th

Albert (Pete) E.

wedding anniversary at an open house Sunday,
September 23, from 2 to 5 p.m. in the fellow-

ship room of the Ijamsville United Methodist
Church. Hosts will be their children, Wayne,

Wabash; Mrs.

Ark.; Mrs.

and Mrs.
Another son, Max,-

Gail (Helen) Heeter,
James (Neva) Lyons,

Kyle (James) Sizemore,
is deceased.

Berryville,
Manchester,

Chicago.
They also have

seven grandchildren and two great -grandchild-
ren. Friends and relatives are invited, but

the couple requests gifts be omitted. The
Brubakers were married at the United Brethren

parsonage in Peru on September 22,
the Late Rev. M. S.
Mrs.
and Mrs. Wa.

1923 with

Livengood officiating.
Brubaker is the daughter of the late Mr.

Gerrich of Gilead.

It Happen In Mentone
Taken “from the Sept.

20, 1944 issue of the
Northern Indiana Co-Op

News:

Kenneth A. Riner, vice

president and trust of-
fiver of the Farmers
State Bank of Mentone,

who elected president
of the Region One group
of the Indiana Bankers&#39

Association at the 34th
annual meeting of the
region.

Mrs. Walter Lackey
served as librarian in

the public library dur-

ing the absence of Mrs.
VanGilder.

Friends from Mentone
who enjoyed a coopera-

tive dinner at the Furel

ALL UNDER HEAVEN by
Pearl S. Buck. Through
this novel of an Amer-
ican who returns home
froma diplomatic career

in China when the Comm-
unists take over, Pearl

Buck illumines the fast-

changing relationship
between the two coun-

tries with the light of
her knowledge of both.

AUCAS DOWNRIVER, DAY-
UMA&# STORY TODAY by

Ethel Emily Wallis. In
this book, Rachel Saint,

a remarkable missionary
woman, relates one of
the most extraordinary
missionary endeavors of

our century. A stoneage
Indian tribe, secluded

in the darkest corner of
the Amazon, has_ been

brought the word of the

Gospel through the cour-

age and conviction of
missionaries and the

committed jungle pilots.
This story is Living
proof of miracles brought
to pass through God&#3
word,

A CHILDHOOD IN PRISON

by Pyotr Yakir, This is

AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

the spare and stunning
record of that commit-

ment to freedom which
even today, continues

to compel Yakir, now a-

gain imprisoned, to ha-
zard his life in the out-

spoken opposition to the

resurgence of Stalinism
inhis country, the pow-
erful statement of a man

of rare determination
and dignity who has

spent a lifetime protes=
ting what Pasternak has

called &quot inhuman pow-
er of the lie&q it is a

significant historical
document in the scant

archives of primary
sources on

_

the Stalin

years and a personal
testament of epic im-

portance,

HELP FOR THE HANDICAP-

PED CHILD by Florence

Weiner, This book pro-
vides a valuable intro-

duction to the labyrinth
of services = both pub-
lic and private - to

which the parents of

handicapped children

can turn for help in

this. country. By bring-
ing all the information
on governmental ser-

vices, privately sup-
ported services, and

voluntary health agen-
cies together in one

informational guide,
both the parents and
their professional ad-

visors - physician or

social worker - have a

ready reference to the

major resources to which

they can turn for assis-

tance,

Do all the good you
can, by all means you
can, inall the ways you
can, in all the places
you can, at all the times

you can, to all the pe-
ople you can, as long
as ever you can,

--John Wesley

OM, 0.

Burns .-home: in No. Man=
chester last Saturday

night were Mr. and Mrs.
A. I. Nelson, Mr. and

Mrs. D. L. Bunner, Mr,
and Mrs. C, E. Walburn,
Mr. and Mrs. H.V. Johns,
Mr, and Mrs. Elmore Fen-

stermaker, Mr, and Mrs.
Smith, Mr. and

Mrs. Chas. Manwaring and
Mr. and Mrs. C. 0. Mol-

lenhour.

.
Cpl. and Mrs. Walter

Harman of Cam Stewart,
Ga., and Mr, and Mrs.
Robert L. Harman of Wa-

bash spent Sunday eve-

ning with Mr. and Mrs.

Clarence Julian.
Mrs. Eber received

word Monday that her

husband, Pfc, Russell

Eber, was now in France
with the 26th division.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter
Stafford were Saturday

evening guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Artley Cullum.

Mr. and Mrs. W. P.
Dillman celebrated their

golden wedding anniver-

sary Sunday at their
home.

ROLLIN SMITH

ae ves

Vim GHC ta as

Plumbing Fixtures
Kitchen Cabinets

Corner Of State Roads 13 And 114

NORTH MANCHESTER

SELLS OIL

PHONE 352-2332

Gasoline - Oils - Lubrication
Accessories

CLOSED SUNDAYS - WE GIVE TOP VALUE STAMPS.

COMPANY

SILVER LAKE



seansata

Brad and Berry Lahman

spent the weekend with

Mr. and Mrs. David Lein-

inger and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Larry

Basham, Mishawaka, spent
Saturday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

and Helen.
Mr. and Mrs. John Hatch

of Logansport spent
Thursday evening with

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Kees-

ey.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Claxton and family spent
Saturday evening with

Mary Claxton of Fort

“Wayne, Mr. and Mrs. Ed

Fitzgerald and family,
Fort Wayne, and Mr. and

Mrs. Howard Claxton and

family of Fort Wayne
for a family dinner.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz spent a week in

Virginia visiting rel-

atives.
The family of Russell

and Jessie Paxtonmet at

the Steer Inn Restaur-

ant Saturday evening
for a family dinner.

Mr. and Mrs. Phil East- -

wood and Craig, Kewanna,
spent Sunday afternoon

with Mr. and Mrs. Milt-

on Cox and family.
Mr. -and Mrs. Lloyd

Weaver and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Phil Pratt and

family, Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Sheetz and family
were Friday evening gu-
ests .of Mr. and Mrs.
David Leininger and fam-

ily for homemade ice

cream and cake in honor

of David&#39; birthday.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox

spent Tuesday with his

Sister, Viola Swain, of
Fort Wayne and then cal-

led on Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Snavely and Cora of Wa-
bash Tuesday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. John
Meredith and Mark and

Marrianne of Fort Wayne
spent Sunday afternoon
with Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Keesey.

Rev. and Mrs. Harold

Helterbridle, Mrs. Helen

Nichols, Mrs. Byron
Kindig, Mrs. Paul Kin-

dig, Mrs. George Gross-

man, Mrs. James Ellison,
Mrs. Marie Dawson, Mr.

and Mrs. Charles White,
and HelenCox attended a

missionary service at

the Logansport Church
of God Wednesday even-

ing to hear Mrs, Forrest

Carlsonof Indianapolis
who was speaker of the

evening. Refreshments

were enjoyed by the

group after the services.

enc evccccecocoosscvcccoecccoocesor:

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

@ Starters
e Generators

;@ Engines
i GILLILAND

Auto
Machine Co.

$115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER
¢
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Olive Beth Area News
BY HELEN COX

OLIVE BETHEL

MISSIONARY SOCIETY

The Olive Bethel Mis-

sionary Society met

Wednesday afternoon.
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PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Phone 342-2

Country Print Shop
BOURBON, IND.

‘UC DUUNNNeNNNADAN INNA TATA ETA HOTTIES

S

The song, &quot;Resc The

Perishing™ opened the

meeting.
Devotions and prayer

were given by Marie Daw-

son. She read Matthew

6:6 which was followed

by the secretary&#39 re-

port.
The lesson on &quot;

Right To Be An Indian&quot

was presented by Zelda

White.
The meeting was dis-

missed by Carrie Helt-
erbridle.
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Mrs. Nelson Hosts

Seward Club

Mrs. Frank Nelson, as-

sisted by Mrs. James

Rose, entertained memb-
ers of the Seward Home

Extension Club Wednesday
afternoon.
Mrs. Nelson. led in

singing the song of the

.
gave the citizenship
lesson junk mail,

Mrs. Vernon Meredith

presente a lesson on

&quot;Thr Cuts of Meat.”
Roll call was answer-

ed by 17 members, each

showing an antique she
had brought and telling
about it.

i

Be

If you ever want to

month, &quot; In Love With write something that has

Amy.&
Caroline Clark&#39; med-

itation came froma poem
and an article from Re-

ader&#39 Digest.
Mrs. Homer Hatfield&#39;s.

health and safety less-
on concerned bees. and

biting insects, and Mrs.
Kenneth Miller&#39;s garden
remarks were on bulbs
that need planting now.

Mrs. Raymond Longbrake

of living on

sign a morte
a chance

forever,
gage.

WEDDI PHOTO
and

PORTRAIT

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWA

PERU INDIANA 473-4328
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FO SALE
/for SALE: Junger oil space

lheater, Like new

RAY SMITH
Mentone 353-4285

9/20/2¢

FOR SALE: 10 month old. Hol-
stein bull. Out of the son of

Astronaut.

491-2882

9/20/3¢

FOR SALE: 40 ft. grain and hay
elevator, good condition. Gun-

gers two burner oil heater,
good condition.

STANLEY MILLER

3 miles east of Bourbon on

12 B Rd.

or

1 mile north and 3/4 mile

west of Etna Green.

9/20/4c

FOR SALE: Philco 4 channel

stereo, special only $100;
regular $179.95.

BAKER’S
ELECTRONICS AN APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

9/13/1¢

BEAT dow carpet paths go
when LuBeet sreceri a6

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

9/20/1c

HAMPSHIRE BOAR & GILT SASeptember 21
Fairgrounds,

30 boars, 70

Bikhart County Hampshire
wine Breeder

9/20/1ot

FOR SALE: Air conditioners,
only two left

&BAKE
ELECTRONICS AND APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

IT&#39; inexpensive to

rugs and upholster
Rent e

shampooer
5

MILLER HARDWARE
Mentone

9/20/1c

FOR SALE: Whirlpool 2 speed,
2 cycle automatic washer, $50,

DOERI T.v.
Akron Phone 893-4641

9/6/3¢

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing

Cabinets-Safes-—Typewriters—
Adding Machines-Calculators-

Sales - Service - Rentals.

JIM LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 B 9th St., Rochester

Phone 223-3683

a]

a STRIPPER - Remo panfrom window las Di st-

el wool in STRIPP an sc-

rub paint right off.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

9/20/1¢

FOR SALE: 22 x 287 poster
board. White on both sides.

20¢ a sheet.

AKRO / NES
Mentone

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets

22° x 35 Nice weight to

work with. 25¢ per sheet or

5 sheets for $1.00.
AKRO / NE

Mentone

FOR SAL Signs. 20¢ each.

AKRON/ NE
Mentone

FOR SALE: Adding machine

paper, 29¢ a roll or 4 rolls

for $1.00.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone

FO SALE: Magnetic signs. All

izes. As low as $12.50 per

air,

AKRO / N
tone

FOR SALE

OES RUMMAGE SALE at Mentone

Town Hall Friday, September
21, 8 a.m. ~ 8 p.m.;. Saturday

on Sept. 22, 8 a.m. to Noon.

9/20/1c

GARAGE SALE: Friday and Sat-

urday, Sept. 20 and 21, 9a

= ? ’ mile north of Mentone
on SR 19.

MAR JANE HILL

9/20/1p

FOR SALE: Two young buck

ep.

‘HAR FUNNELL
Mentone 353-2109

9/20/2¢

Used RCA Color Television
$100.00 and up.

ZOG RADIO & TV
Ak ro: 893-4641

5/20/xe

Te ecar HOME & RV SALES
TIME TRAVEL TeenaSale ist

one block west of

Methodist Church on Walnut
*

St. If we don’t have what you

want we will take you to the

factory only 30 miles away.

Complete Selection - Travel

Trailers - Truck Campers -

Motor Homes - 5th Wheel R.V.

ee

JOE BIDWELL
Akron - rea 893-4895

JOEY L. “WA
Akron - Phone 893-4931

7/5/xc

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

MENTON NEW

B/2/xft

NOTIC

NOTICE: Cars washed and waxed

e-inside andout. Satisfaction

guaranteed. Contact..-

JERRY HUDSON JR.

Mentone 353-2741

9/13/2p

__——

NEED HARVEST HELP? 40 years

experience - want four hours,

any time of day.

893-4591

9/20/2p

NOTICE: Pick your own apples
starting September 29. A very

short crop. Limit of two bu-

shels per car, Bring own con-

tainers.

CRYSTAL LAKE ORCHAR

9/20/2p

————

NOTICE; 1974 Zenith televis-
ions are now in stock.

SHUN TV
Airport Road, Mentone

353 - 5655

6/28/xe-

NOTICE: I will mail you a

binding legal will. You can

save $75-$150. Mail $2 to

Forms, P. 0. Box 3609, New

Haven, Conn. 06525.

7/19/10p

WANTED

BABYSITTING WANTED: Tiny baby
preferred,

EATHEL HOFFMA
893-4467Akron

9/13/2c

WANTED: Backhoe work, Con-

tact...

STA MILL
Bour bo

» Ind.

3 miles east of Bourbon on

12 B Rd.

9/20/12¢

WANTED: Boys who are 8 years
oldand willing to give hour

a week tohave fun and be with

other boys their age. Be a

Cub Scout, Call 353-4211 or

353-3032 after 6 p.m.

9/20/1c

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT
(Formerly Bidwell’ s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

8/2/Sp

FOR SALE OR RENT: Nice two

bedroom mobile hom on\ acre.
Call after 3 p.m.

since MRT i)

9/20/1¢
—_————

FOR RENT: Furnished upstairs
apartment, three rooms.

353-4433

9/20/1ip

Business

Opportunitie
RESPONSIBLE PERSON

Wanted to own and operate
candy & confection vendinroute.  Akron-Mentone an

surroundi area.

b

R
$1 5. nv
For Pet iis write ‘an

your phone number:

DEPARTMEN BYV
938 Meadowbrook Rd,

St. Louis Ak, MN 55426

9/20/1p

-

SERVICES
_

vee DRILLING and repairing
tw three and four inchSoa: Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

RO SAN & SONS
Akron Phone 893-4815

APPLIANCE REPAIRS, large or

small, Call after 4:30 p.m.

JACK ADAM JR.
Mentone

NOTICE: Service on washers

dryers, ranges, furnaces

general garm repair, welding
and lathe work.

ROGERS REPAIR SHRochester -3707

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli--

able Septic Tank Service.

New installations. Licensed
and bonded, In business 20

years.

BOB RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford 832-4468

HOWARDS. TERMITE CONTROL
FREE INSPECTIONS

‘All Our Patients Die’’

Call Us Today
Low Rates

WABASH 56 3- 3539

6/14/12¢

IN} MEMO
IN FOND MEMORY of our mother,

Hazel Carr, who passed away
one year ago, September 24,
1972.

HER FAMILY

9/20/1¢

REAL ESTATE
LOVELY 5 ACRE SETTING and large

pole barn plus ideal location

near Hill Lake. 3 or 4 bed-

room home with a newly redec-

orated kitchen and bath. Pri-

ced in the mid-teens. This

pole barn plus garage and work

shop for dad is an ideal ar-

rangement for ponies for the

children.

CALL Warsaw 267-6280

LARRY HOLME & ASSOCIATES
REAL ESTATE

9/13/2e

45508, Phon 24323432.

9/20/1lot

498-6563

Eho 359-8141.

REAL ESTATE

AKRO REALTY

Corner lot, 5 Rm, 2
ome, oil heat, attached

garage. Ideal location.

NORTHEAST OF AKRON 80A - 8

room home, ¢ heat - bank

barn. Approximately 70 acres

tillable.

ASR So. Maple St.,-corner
lot, 6 RM, 3 BR and bath.

Lee. basement, age. Rea-

sonablg priced home.

AKRON: East Rochester St.,
Rm home, Lg. UR with fire-

place, full basement, oil

heat, garage. On large lot.

NEAR ATHENS: 1/3 acre, 3 Rms
and bath. $3,500.00.

AKRON: Orchard St. 6 Rm home

in need of repair. Reasonably
priced.

AKRON: 5 Rm, 2 bedroom home,

ew g furnace, corner lot.

H,
W GEARHART

Phone 893-4221 or 893-4359
LISTINGS NEEDED

Farm, Lake and Residential

REAL ESTATE

B/R frame home. Living room

kitchenette, bath/shower, oil

heat, full basement. %. Roch-

ester Street, Akron.
:

3 B/R frame home, aluminum

siding, bath/shower. On 2 A.

Northeast of Athens.

3 B/R frame home. Carpetel: LR

good size kitchen bath/shower

carport/storage, small base-

ment, oi! furnace. Main St.,
Akron.

Price Reduced on 2 B/R frame,
year around home. O 4 large
lots, overlooking Twin Lakes.

NEW - 3 B/R all electric,
fully carpeted, frame home.

In park area, Akron.

TINKEY..

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE
Akron 893-4713

REAL ESTATE

223 ACRE FARM in North Miami

County. 4 bedroom, modern

home. 10,000 bushel in bin
drier. Low price.

37 ACRE FARM in North Miami

County. About 12 acres woods
No house.

SMALL ONE FLOOR HOME in Disco

THE HALDEMAN HOME across the
street from the Library in

Akron. This is a fine, large
home.

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3803

Ak
me th NEW

CLASSIFIED RATES

5 per word - 18 word minimum.

4 per word for additional insertions.

All ads to be paid in advance. Ad-

ditional billing fee of 25 will be

charged it ads are not paid prior to

Thursday morning.

A Good Formula for 197

“Ea t Be - Ea t Ris

Wor Lik th Dicke

An Advertis

me NEW
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PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF HENRY

OMe Ee o Ha founz OF FUL-

TON, INDIANA OF
AD I TO APPROPRI

Notice is’ hereby given to the

taxpayers of Henry Township
of Fulton County, Inthe state

of Indiana, that the Advisory
Board of said Township toge-
ther with the Trustee will

meet at the regular office of
the Trustee in said Township

at ee hour of 7:00 o’ clock

P.M, .8.T., on the Ist day
of Oto 1973, to consider

the following additional ap-

Propriation which ssid Advis-~-

ory Board and Trustee consid-

er necessary to meet the ex-

traordinary emergency exist-

ing at this time:

Appropriation from the Reven-

ue Sharing Trust Fund, En-

titlement Period 1, 2 and 3

plus an additional sum of

$55.38 interest of Henry Town-

ship of Fulton County, Indi-

ana for use of fire protection
and public safety of said Hen-

ry Township of Fulton County,
Indiana, the sum of $5,600.00.

The foregoing appropriation is

in addition to all appropri-
ations provided for in exist-

ing budgets and levies, and

an extraordinary emergency
for such additional appropri-
ation exists by reason of the

necessity of appropriating
these funds at this time for

the benefit of said Township
from the Revenue Sharing Trust

Fund, as aforesaid stated. It

is proposed that the fund to

meet such appropriation shall

be provided as above stated
from the Revenue Sharing Trust

Entitlement Period 1, 2

as above stated, as

authorized by resolution a-

dopted by the Advisory Board

of said Henry Township on

September 18th, 1973, The tax-

payers of said Township ap-

pearing at said.mceting shall

have the right to be heard in

respect to said proposed ad-~

ditional appropriation. Any
addittonal appropriation fin-

ally made will be automat ic-

ally referred to the State

Board of Tax Commissioners,
which Board will hold a fur-

ther hearing within fifteen

415) days.at. the of fice-of the

Auditor of the County of Ful-

tonorat any other place that

may be designated. At such

hearing all taxpayers object-
ing to such additional appro-

priation may be heard and in-

terested taxpayers may in-

quire of the County Auditor

when and where such hearing
will be held.

Dated this 18th day of Sept-
ember 273 Clair Ellis,

Trustee
Lonzo Meredith
Russell Shipicy

Vv. C. Miller
Members of Advisory Board of

Henry Township of Fulton Cou-

nty, Indiana.

9/20/2c/Sp

INDIANA eee re IC BEVERAGE

911 STATE OFFICE BLDG.
INDIANAPOLIS

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice is hereby given that
the Local Alcoholic Beverage
Board of Fulton County, Ind—

iana, will, at pm on the

day of Oct., 1973,
Commissioners Roo

House

ter,
begin investigation of the

application of the following
named person, requesting the

issue to the applicant, at

the location hereinafter set

out, of the Alcoholic Bever-

age Permit of th class he-

reinafter designated and

will, at said time and place
receive information concern-

ing the fitness of

plicant, and the propriety
of issuing the permit applied
for to such applicant at the

premises named:

Fraternal Order of Eagles No.
85 by pe sey Mount Pres.
R. R. ochester, Ind,

(Club) heer Liquor & Wine
Retailer 619 Main St. Roch=

ester, Ind.

Sportsman&#39;s Landing Inc.
Thomas res. R.R

Box 184A (Lake

fenton, Ind.) ochester,

Leonard Brockey & Naomi

gree (Restaurant) TRANS
er & Wine Retailer fromSocctsa Landing Inc. R.R.

Box 184A Rochester, Ind.

SAID INVESTIGATION WILL BE
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, AND PUB-

LIC PARTICIPATION IS REQU-
ESTED.

INDIANA ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE
COMMISSION

By ARTHUR R. BINSON
e e

hairman

rt nsernainont sat

——
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HONORED FOR TWENTY YEARS’ SERVICE: Employees’ wives were special guests

at the Open House which included plant tours and observing spiral oper-

ations at Sonoco’s plant recently, with several wives present to take

part in 20-year service emblem presentations. Mrs. H. M. Byrd traveled

to Akron with her husband, as did Mrs. Margaret DuBose, widow of A. W.

DuBose, Sales Manager at Akron for a number of years, and Mrs. Patricia

Chaplin, Administrative Supervisor, Word Processing Center, GPD, Harts-

ville, S. C.

Above, front, left to right are: J. L. Henderson, General Mgr. Midwest

Region; Mrs. Thelma Kuhn, Mrs. Lucille Meredith, Mrs. Iva Nelson, Mrs.

Esther Smith, Verl W. Rager, Mrs. Betty Meredith, Richard E. Meredith;

(back) J. C. Rhodes, Plant Manager; Earl R, Kuhn, Dale McFarland, Lonzo

D. Meredith, Mrs. Alice McFarland, W.E. Gray, Mrs. Elizabeth Gray, H.M.

Byrd, Ernest Smith, Mrs. Charlotte Keesey, and Fred M. Keesey. Mrs.

eT Irene Rager and Dick J. Nelson were absent when the photo was

aken,.

Local electrician Vern F. Royer, also received a service emblem in a

later presentation, in appreciation for the service he has afforded the

Akron plant during the past 20 years.

De
CARRY OUT ONLY Cont. from page 1

rently employed. In

1966, construction was

ei
2

iS 5 RY ES begun on a 50,000 square
foot addition to -the

plant&#3 manufacturing
facility, and this was

formally dedicated at

an open house in July,
SPONSORED BY AKRON LIONS CLUB

1967,

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 J.C. Rhodes, former-

ly plant manager at

SERVING 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.

AKRON FIRE STATION
Longview, Tex., was nam=

ed Akron plant manager

August 1. J. L. Hender-

son, assigned as plant
manager in 1963, remains

in Akron as General Man-
FOOD SALE BY THE MARIONETTES

;

ager, Midwest region.
Founded in 1899, Son-

oco Products Co, is a

W Will Clos

Septemb 30th

paper and plastic pro-

THANK YOU

FOR YOUR PATRONAGE HEALTH HINTS

B LYLE HARRIS, R. Ph.

Wash and massage your feet
often, taking time to soak
them to help the muscles re-

lax. Use an antiseptic, ab-
sorbant foot powder which
will reduce infection, particu-
larly that developing between
the toes. The powder will
also act as a deodorant, keep
ing the skin dry and com-

fortable.

W look forward to seeing you

again next spring.

Freezer Fresh

Dair Ba
AL & KATE JENNENS

CLV h) 4 Ue

ducts for industry.
Headquartered in Harts-

ville, 5S C., the firm

operates 31 plants from

coast to coast and has

subsidiary companies in

Canada, Mexico, Latin

America and the United

States.

916 FRANKLIN ST.

WEDCING-PORTRAIT-
PHONE 223-2833

SHOP AT

FRA & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. ‘to 8:00 p.m.

Mon. thru Sat.

Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

N Parkin Problem

Frozen Green Giant

NIBLET COR
Single roll

eer We 3/89¢

KLEENEX BOUTIQUE TOWEL 33¢

TEM-TEE PRETZEL PKG 27¢

HAWAIIAN RE PUNCH 46 oz. can 3/$1
Northern

TOILET TISSUE white 4 roll pke. 39¢

NESTE 3 oz. jar $1.19
Campbell

CHICKEN NOODL SOU No. 1 can 4/65¢

JELLY Dan-Dee assorted flavors 18 oz. 29¢

FABRIC SOFTENE ocbrie QT. 29¢

VELVEETA 2 1b. box $1, 39

Kraft 7 oz. box

MACARON CHEES DINNER 23¢
-3 Diamond

MANDARI ORANG 11 oz. can 3/7
CHOCOLAT MORSEL .Nestie 12 oz. 49¢

Richelieu

WESTER DRESSING 16 oz. bottie 59¢

TRAS CA LINER uefty pkg. of 10 69¢

ICE
1 LB. CRUSHE 80¢ 8 LB. CUB 80¢

FUDGIES BAR 12 pak —-7

INDIANA POTATOES 10 1b. bac 89¢

WHIPPING CREA sordens hair pints 39¢

GRIMES APFLES 4 1b. bac G9¢
Eckrich

Minc Ham I $1

l $4N Baco

Pork Steak «Ib $1
Ste Me I $1

Akron ALL MEA WEINER eEicona LB. $1.19
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the choir helped open the Tippecanoe
Valley Crusade now insession at the Mentone school gym. Composed of mem-

bers of churches of the area, as is the congregation each night, the choir

has since been led by Whitney Dough, who each day at 10 a.m. presents.
stirring hymn dramas in the basement of the Mentone United Methodist Ch-

urch. Worship services are scheduled for 7:30 p.m.

gym. A special
Saturday night in the gym.

each evening at the

“afterglow” service for young people will be conducted -

Everyone in the area is invited to attend any

of the services or the noon prayer vigils at the Mentone United Metho-

dist Church.

Community Fund kick-off

set Oct. 1

Annual kick-off for

Henry Township&# Comm-

unity Service fund will
be October 1 in the Ak-

ron Library meeting room

at 8 p.m.
Goal for this year&#

drive is $4,850, a re-

duction of $225 from the

1972 drive. Agencies
supported, and their re-

quests, are:

Red Cross, $900; Men-

tal Health, $500; Girl

Scouts, $200; USO, $100;
Boy Scouts, $600; Salva-

Tion Army, $450; Manitou

Training Center (Retard-
ed Children) $500; Heart

Detection Center, Wood-

lawn Hospital, $300; Ak-

ron Little League, $500;
Fulton Co. Crippled
Children, $500; Henry

Twp. 4-H, $200.
Leaders and workers

will be given their ma-

terial at this time for

their solicitation.
Service pins, in rec-

ognition for five years
of service, will be pre-
sented to Mrs. Nancy
Duzenberry, Mrs, Bonnie

Overlander, Mrs. Karna

DuBois and Mrs, Maxine ~

Heltzel.

Ten-year service pla-
ques will be presented
to Mrs. Sherri Shewman,

Randall Leininger, Or-

in Akron

ville Ellis and Roy Sch-

ipper.
A special

plaque will be present-
ed to Mrs. Helen Lewis.

A representative from

the Red Cross will re-

port this agency&# act-

vities and tell how the

local contribution aids

in their program.
Officers of the local

organization are Tom

Haupert, president, Sh-

erri Shewman, secretary;
Randall Leininger, trea-

surer, and Irene Kuhn,
George Sheetz, Orville

Ellis, Roy Schipper,
Charles Swick and Wn.

Powers, board members.

20-year -

Mentone Ladies Night set

Plans for a

_

ladies

night on October 16 at

Teel&#3 Restaurant in

Mentone were discuss-

ed ata recent meeting of
the board of directors
of the Mentone Chamber
of Commerce. «

Members voted to have

reports sent to members

concerning the results
of Mentone Days and the

fair stand at the Kos-

ciusko Co. Fair.
Frank Manwaring re-

ported Jackie Gibble
had consented to be buy-
er for the fair next
year and suggested two

additional persons be
named to assist her.

Directors noted pay-
ment of 20 percent of
the fair stand note each

O Dean’s List

Students named to the

Dean&#3 List for the sum-

mer quarter at Tri-State

College, having achiev-

ed a B average or bett-

er, include Robert E.

Bryant, son of Mr. and
Mrs. David L. Bryant,

R. 2, Akron. A graduate
of Akron High School,
he is majoring in mech-

anical engineering.

year for five years will

retire the debt.
Nominated for direct-

ors were Bill Westerman,

Joe Boggs, Richard Dick-

erhoff, Roger Goodman,
Raymon Lewis and John

Bowerman. Three of these

men will be elected at

a later date.
Attending the direct-

or&#3 meeting were Jerry
Secrist, Kenneth Romine,

Frank Manwaring, Tom

Fugate, Dave Cooper and

Bob Hill. :

Dickerhoff Elected

B Truckers

Richard Dickerhoff of
Dickerhoff Truck Co.,

Mentone, was elected
secretary of the Exempt

Commodity Carriers div-
ision and an at-large

alternate director to

the American Trucking
Associations at the 42nd

annual Indiana’ Motor

Truck Association Con-

vention in Indianapolis
‘this week, :

IMTA is a 900-member
trade organization ded-
icated to the interests

of the state&#39; trucking
industry. fe

FOOTBALL has come to Tippecanoe Valley and with it has come a lot of en-

thusiasn, both from spectators and players. Shown in their first encount-

er of the season, eighth grade teams from Akron and Talma square off at

each other. The Mentone and Akron freshman teams have also met each oth-

er, each grade playing once at Akron and once at Mentone. From these youth-

ful players, a team will be formed wh a the new Tippecanoe Valley High

School, now under construction, is completed.

Athens is subject of special newspaper feature

The village of Athens

was featured ina recent

issue of the Muncie Star

by columnist Dick Greene
who described

there:
&quot country of Greece

has just the one &quot;

ens,& butwecan do bet-

ter than that in the U.

S.A.
A dozen or more cities,

towns, villages, hamlets

or stops along a railroad
have the name and some

count of population in

thousands..like Athens,

a visit

Ga., 45,300...Ohio, 24,
000...AlLabama, 14,360...

Texas, 9,582...and so

on until as few as 84.

Right here in Indiana

we have a community of

the name...in Fulton

county, about five miles

east of Rochester (and
about five miles west

of Akron). The 1973

issue of Rand McNally
atlas gives the figure

as 100.

Being in that part of

Indiana in recent days,
my wife and I stopped

for a look around, our

interest whetted by the

fact that we had been

in the ancient and pop-

ulous city in Greece a

few weeks before.

We learned that a

gentleman across the

street from the post-
office, Russell Shipley,

had lived there quite a

while and knew much a-

bout the village. At

the Shipley home we were

received so cordially
that in the matter of

minutes we felt as if

we had known these folks

for a dozen years in-

stead of being drop-in
acquaintances.

Neither Mr.

nor his wife, Verna,
residents of Athens

since 1919, knew why the

community had been so

named. They rustled up
a copy of a booklet,

Athens, West Henry Town-

ship History,&qu written

by Helen Bryant Nichols

Shipley

Cont. on back page



Who On Third?Os 1r
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potpourri of events on the local,

‘area and state scené.....

Marilyn (Mrs. Harley) ference at Manchester
Sellers, So. Bend, a College October 8-9-10,
worker in the Lung As- joining religious lead-

sociation School Educa- ers from Indiana, Ohio
tion program and the and Illinois and from

Interagency Council on the college faculty and

smoking and health, has staff.
:

‘been appointed Director
of Public Information Starting Monday, Kos-
for the -American Lung ciusko County residents

Association of North will. have to make ap-
Central Indiana, -She’ pointments to dum any

will coordinate the Lung trash in the three land
Association&#39;s public re-. fills. The decision was
lations and public health prompted after landfill
education programs via operators Harvey Anglin,
newspapers, radio and Bus Likens and Stanley

television in Elkhart, Scott requested persons
Kosciusko, St. Joseph with loads of bulky re-

and Marshall counties fuse call them prior to
and will. coordinate a bring objects to the
speakers bureau offer- sites so that they might
ing programs to clubs prepare to adequately
and organizations. Per- bury the objects in ac-

sons interested in the cord with state health
program, “Emphysema--The laws, This. applies to

Facts,&q may schedule it loads of logs, tires,
through the Lung Assoc- large appliances and,
iation, 319 So. Main stoves and other bulky

St. So. Bend. objects.
Jack Summe of Warsaw

has been appointed dir-
ector of Indiana&#39;s sch-

ool traffic safety de-

partment, replacing
Francis Kaufman, who re-

signed. Summe is a for-
mer Silver Lake resident,

Jeff Shoemaker, Men-

tone, a freshman at Ball

State University, fin-

ished 11th Saturday.at
Bowling Green, Ohio, in

a three-way meet, his

team defeating hosts
i

n 21-38, but
Charles Zunkel, pastor

pee

BSU Cardinals will chal-

lenge West Virginia Un-

iversity and Ohio State

University ina five-
mile race at Morgantown,

W. Va., Saturday,

Federal revenue shar-

ing funds totaling $76,
539 will be used for
purchasing asphalt and

‘regate for the county
highway department, ac~=

cording to action taken
Monday during a special

session of the Kosciusko

Co, Council.

Wayne R. Johnson, 51,
R.2, Claypool, has sub-_

mitted his resignation
‘as Clay township trustee

effective Dec. 31, 1973.

A sensible girl is one

who is more sénsible
than

.

she looks because
a sensible girl has more

sense than to look sens-

ible.

BARNESVILLE, MINN. ;

RECORD-REVIEW: &qu have
been told that the gov-

ernment is going to put
a lot of money into a

new rocket and..rumor
has it that it will be
named the ‘Civil Serv-

ant&#39;...y can&#3 fire
it...it won&#3 work...and

it&#39;l cost the taxpay-
ers a fortune.&quot;

RED BLUFF, CALIF.,
NEWS: &quot;Politicians, ed-

itorial writers and oth-
ers unblushingly refer

to our country as ‘this
great nation.’ No doubt
it is a great nation,
and we have every reason

to be prou of it. But
couldn&#39;t we be just qu-
ietly proud, as we are

of our own personal ac-

hievements, without
bragging about it so

much? And work just a

little harder to make
the description true,
even if we don&#3 shout

it so loud and so often?

_

MOVILLE, LOWA RECORD
&qu isn&#3 the people
who want something for
nothing causing all the

troubel...it&quot;s the ones
that have succeeded in

getting it.&qu

ELLIS, KANS., REVIEW:
&quot;Newsp have three

to their readers. They
should exist to inform,

to interest and to in-

volve. as honestly as

possible...the letters

to the editor prove one

thing, at least and that

is that people are read-

ing this newspaper. It

also proves that the pa-

per is involving people
and that is one of the

criteria by which news-

papers are judged. Each

reader has a right to

his own opinion. Each

person who takes the

time to write a letter

or verbalize an opinion
either in contradiction

or in agreement is add-

ing to the success of:
the newspaper, which af-

ter all is tied upin
whether or not it is

read.&qu

Combin THE AKRON NEWS, es-
tablished 1889, and THE MENTONE

NEWS, established 1930.

Offices at: Akron and Mentone, Indi-
ana. Mailing addresses
Box 277 Box 427
Akron, Ind. 46910 Mentone, Ind. 46539

Telephone numbers:
Akron 893-4433 Mentone 353-3985

Entered as second class matte at
Indianathe Post Office Akron,

46910.
os

Additional Eni a th Post Offi
at Mentone, Tndi 465 -

Published at Akron, I
Thareday, be

ron, Indiana, every

LOREN SHEETZ, Publisher
ANN SHEETZ, Editor

Subscriptions paid in advance
In Indiana — $3.50 per year

Bow:

losing to Eastern Mich- Out of Stat — $1.00 per year

igan 23-32. Coach Jerry
Rushton said Jeff ran a

real steady race. The

major responsibilities
of the Church of the

:

Brethren, Akron, will

participate in the ann-

ual church leaders&#39; con-

A warranty is that
which expires just be-
fore the product does. How To Be A I ‘,

A charming housewife in Alton, Illinois, hag managed.
to become a national figure, in addition to being a devoted
housewife and mother of six. She recently ran for the U.S.
Congress. She served as First Vice-president of the National
Republican Women. She wrote several best-selling books on

politics and national defense: How has she managed to do so

much?
:

She has spelled out the 10 steps to leadership. We would.
do well to put them into practice:

-L for Loyalty. A leader must be loyal to God and Coun-
try. A leader must also be loyal to his followers, in-

.
Spire them and show gratitude.

E for Enthusiasm. A leader’s enthusiasm must be con-

tagious; it must make pepple want to work with the
‘leader.

A for Accepting Responsibility. The leader must accept
the responsibility for seeing a project through from
beginning to end.

D for Detail. Careful attention to every detail is the
mark of any successful leader.

E for Efficient use of time. Build an orderly life; make
an agenda for the day and see that it is completed;
carry reading material at all times, e.g., on trips to

the dentist, to read in cabs or on airplanes.
R for Resolute. Have a fixed and firm purpose in all that

&

you do. Be prepared to‘suffer for your convictions.
Don’t run away from th battle.

S for Sense of humor. Learn to disagree without being
disagreeable. Accept the fact that no two people are

going to agree on every subject.
H for Hard work. Remember St. Thomas Aquinas’ state-

ment: “To live well is to work well.” Many oppor-
tunities are disguised as hard work.

I for Itemizing what needs to be done, and delegating it.
A leader makes lists of jobs that need to be done,
then finds the right people to do them. Don’t put
round. pegs in square holes. Assign jobs that your

followers will enjoy doing. Remember the three
magic words: please, sorry, and thanks. Use them
often,

P for Perseverance. .A leader gears himself for a long
haul. Life is not like a movie where the curtain goes
down on a happy (or sad) ending every day. Set
long-range and short-range goals.

Capitol
3 Commentary

Governor Otis R. Bowen

@ The term “ratable reduction” is
much in the news but few people
really have a firm grasp of its

meaning.
Ratable reduction is a plan con-

ceived by the State Welfare De-
partment to increase the benefits

to hardship cases by redistributing
our welfare dollars within the aid to
dependent children category.

Indiana is in a curious position in

regard to welfare. In only one other

state — Alaska — is it easier to

qualify for welfare. But while we

qualify large numbers of people for
welfare benefits, our payments are

small. .

The situation has become more

complicated because of the federal

government&#3 welfare rules which
don’t fet us count a certain per-
centage of a working welfare recip-
ient’s income and also grants
unlimited exemptions for work-

related expenses. Statistics show
that a family of four can get ADC
payments, plus medicaid, and still
earn as much as $700-$800 a

month besides.
Ratable reduction would change

the formula by which we determine
who qualifies for welfare. It would

remove from the welfare rolls a

small percentage of recipients who
have other sources of earned in-
come. It would reduce payments to
certain other recipients.

The money saved through that

program would be applied to those
on welfare who are most in need

and who receive the smallest
checks.

The State Welfare Board has
recommended a ratable reduction

of 25 per cent. Some opponents of
the plan are twisting the argument
by saying that the board wants to

reduce welfare payments. by 25 per
cent. That isn’t true. It would re-

duce the standard of need formula
by 25 per cent — which in the case

of many recipients would involve
only a fractional drop in payments.

The proposed rule has gen-
erated a great deal of controversy

and recently said that will post-
pone signing the regulation until a

special committee completes a de-
tailed study of the plan& impact.
While believe the concept of rat-

able reduction may be sound, I&#
concerned that we aren&# fully sure

what effect this proposal would
have on those welfare recipients
who have no earned incomes at all.

If the calculations should turn out
to be wrong, the result could be

very harmful to some needy peo-
ple.

Some people suggest that we

should not try to bring about wel-
fare savings through this plan and,
instead, budget more dollars for
welfare to solve the problem.

My personal view — and think

it’s shared by a majority of Hoo-
siers — is that we must bring wel-

fare expenses under control.
don&# think additional millions of

dollars is the answer.
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Chi Was News
60 Years Ago t

W. W. Stauffer, residing west of town, com-

pleted the distilling of his peppermint crop
and marketed the oil last Friday. This year
Mr. Stauffer raised mint on close to twenty

acres of ground and the crop averaged thirty
pounds to the acre, Oil from this year&# crop
sold for $3.10 per pound and was a

_

good
quality.

Mr. E. L. Scott closed up a contract Tuesday
morning with L. R. Dukes for a lot on Gilead
avenue, opposite the Case furniture store. Mr.
Scott will proceed at once to erect a commodi-

ous building that he is pleased to call &q home
for the Ford automobiles.&quot; The building will

be quite nearly fire proof built of cement
blocks or: brick and will make a valuable con-

venience tohis Ford customers and improve that
part of town, And above all, Ford drivers will
find a loyal up-to-date home for their machines

and where everything will be done to further
the good name of that car.

Jacob Weller, who owns and lives on the old
Nathaniel Perry place on Rock Lake, was in this

office with some fine peaches the other day and
he left us a luscious sample of some that bro-
ught him two dollars per bushel in the Akron
market. They are beauties specially assorted.

Glen Buck came down from No. Dakota, to enter

high school here last week. He is paying part
of his expenses by working morning and evening
at the Corner Grocery.

We are extremely thankful that our annual in-

come is below $500,000 as in that case the in-
come tax would be 7 percent. That mark will
not touch man in this whole county is our

guess. And we are extremely thankful that our

annual income is below the lowest notch $4,000
when a tax attaches. We won&#3 have that tax

to pay. But there are others,

39 Years Ago
Akron&#3 fair is now history and a thing to be

remembered with pleasant thoughts. It is gen-

erally conceded to be a success in every way,
and much credit is deserved by the fair board.

Member are Jay Emahiser, Jack Morris, F. M.

Fultz, George Bolley, John Judd, Jack Shope and

Joe Bidwell, and each member contributed toward

its success.

About 25 friends and neighbors of Forrest W.

Higgins cut 325 shocks of corn for him Wednes-=

day afternoon. &quot;Ski has been laid up with
a bad leg and unable to walk for three weeks.

George Maby, son of Mr. and Mrs. S. B. Maby
of west-of Akron, returned to Purdue University
Sunday afternoon for his Junior year there.

George is pursuing a course in dairy manufact-

uring in the School of Agriculture at the uni-
versity and has been employed at Armour&#39 cream-

ery in Rochester during his summer vacation.

Mr. and Mrs, Ellis Klein, Walter Behrends and

Mrs. Chester Morris and daughter Arlene of Dis-
ko spent Friday in Chicago at the Century of

Progress.
Among the candidates who attended the Fair

were John Merkert, Democrat candidate for tre-

asurer; George Buchanan, prosecuting attorney;
Harry Overmyer, republican candidate for trea-

surer; Dale Poenix, republican candidate for

prosecutor; and Henry Sherrard, democratic can-

didate for surveyor.
25 Years Ago

Twins are not always identical. Leon Dielman

reports he has a Holstein cow with twin calves.

One is a guernsey and the other a holstein--

which is quite unusual.
Several local Methodists attended a district

meeting at Peru Wednesday evening where they
heard Bishop Richard Raines, newly elected Bish-

op for the Indiana area. Those who attended

were Rev, andMrs. R. A. Fenstermacher, Mr. and

Mrs. Waldo Adams, Mrs. Walter Waechter, Mr. and

Mrs. Max Kuhn and Worthy Shewman,

Irvin McHatton, Rev. D. L. Slaybaugh, Abe

Caldwell and Max Thompson drove to Peru Satur-

day morning where they attended the Aunt Jemima

breakfast staged by the Peru Kiwannis Club.

10 Years Ago
Mrs. Con Shewman has been named secretary of

the Henry Township Community Service. She re-

places Mrs. Earl Kuhn who has served as secre-

tary since 1947,
Silver Lake area news has been added to this

week&#3 Akron News and will become a regular
feature,

Phil Rager has been named president of the

senior class at Akron High School. Other sen-

ior ‘officers are Dennis Helvey, vice president;
Judy Hartman, secretary; Phyllis Craig, treas~

urer. Sponsors are Miss Bevington and Mr.

Turner,

AKRON
DID YOU KNOW?

Former Akron resident
Helen Bemenderfer Park-

er, R. 4, LaPorte, was

married September 1 to

Frank Hassler, a profes-
sional photographer from

Stevensville, Mich. The

couple will reside at

the LaPorte address,

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. George
Stephen and Marie were

Mr. and Mrs. Dean Stultz,
Marion, Mrs. Helen Man-

or, Dunkirk, Mrs. Martha

Stephen, Redkey, Mr. and
Mrs. Robert Stephen,
Cindy, Diane and Patty,

Lafayette, Mr. and Mrs.
Bill Dittman, Melissa

and Renee, Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Itucas, Tammy Jo,
Camden, Mr. and Mrs.

Junior King, Becky,
Joyce-and Carla, Flora,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Knouff,
Kentland, Mr. and Mrs.

Robert Ames, Pierceton,
Mrs. Saralee Hooks,

Christopher, Mr. and Mrs.
Homer Carr, Mr. and Mrs.

Sam Stephen, Mr, and

Mrs. Bill Stephen, Mr.

and Mrs. Mike Stephen,
Kristine ‘and Brian, all

of Akron.

The August 30 issue of
the NEWS reported a vac-

uum sweeper salesman had

preyed on an Akron res-

ident during the week,
leaving her with a con-

tract for a sweeper she
did not want. Neither

he nor his company, lo-
cated in Warsaw, could

be contacted. The com-

pany and the customer
have reported the affair
has been remedied, the

company buying back the
contract from the local
resident who is reliev-

ed of further obliga-
tion.

Recent callers of Mrs.

Eva Eshelman were Mr.
and Mrs. Eldon Rager,
Mrs. Mildred Bridegroom
and Mrs. WilmaO&#39;Brie
Joyce Frieden of Silver

Lake, Mrs. Belle Travis,
Mr. and Mrs. Clarence

Runge and Beth Ann of

Rochester, Mrs. Junior
Herendeen of Wabash,

Mr. and Mrs. Kendal Ra-

ger and Junian, Merl

Rager and daughter Mrs.

Calvin Reese, Mr. and

Mrs. Bud Waymire, Mr.

and Mrs. Wayne Reese,
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Smith, Mr. and Mrs.
Charles Gembecki, Mr.

and Mrs. Marvin Thomp-
son and children, Mrs.
Jack Shambaugh, Mrs.

Lulu Riley and Mrs.

Mary Lou Smith of Akron.
Mrs. Eshelman has been

ill for several weeks.
Eldon Rager, pharma-

cist at Harris Drugs in

Akron, recently under-

went surgery at

_

the

Murphy Medical Center.
He would enjoy  hear-

ing from friends.

Mrs. Lela Schiver of

Harlingen, Texas, has
been a guest this week
of Mr. and Mrs. Frank

Bowman,

Mr. and Mrs. Lester

Bryant of Rochester and
Nellie Norman spent

Wednesday evening with
Mrs. Marie Bright and
Velma Bright.

A potluck dinner in
the home of Mrs, Rose

Mitchell was held Satur-

day .evening honoring
September bir thdays.
Those from Akron attend-

ing were Mr. and Mrs.
Earl Moore: and son, Mrs.
Claude Berger, Mrs. Al-
ice Steininger, Mr. and

Mrs. Junior Steininger,
son Charles and Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Fayban, Jim

Spencer and Miss Fancy
of South Bend, Mr. and
Mrs. Dean Gregory, Ren-

dy, Sherri and Judy of

Granger.
Mrs. Marie Bright and

Velma Bright called on

Mr. and Mrs. Grover
Floor Sunday afternoon.
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Visiting Rev. and Mrs.
Claude Fawns. this week

is the brother-in-law
of Mr. Fawns, Mr. Elgan
Storey of Pompano Beach,

Florida.

Sunday, Rey. and Mrs,
Claude Fawns attended

activities in Ijams-
ville, including the

50th wedding anniversary
of Mr. and Mrs, Albert

Brubaker.

Accident Report
Cars driven by James

L. Bucher, 37,R. 1, Ak-
ron, and Harry M. Engel-

man, 76,R.1, Pierceton,
collided west of Warsaw

Thursda afternoon with

investigating officers
estimating damage to the
Bucher car at $450 and

to the Engelman car at
$175.

A car driven by Nellie
E. Bahney, 64, R.1, Ak-

ron, collided witha mo-

torcycle operated by
Donald K. Coplen, Roch-

ester, Monday afternoon
in Rochester. Damage
was $150 to the car and

$50 to the motorcycle.
Mrs. Bahney will appear
in Rochester city court

on Oct. 1 on a charge
of failure to yield the

right of way.

LICENSE SUSPENSION
Woodrow Ritchey Jr.,

Akron, has had his driv-

ing privileges suspend-
ed until July 16, 1974

on a drunken driving
charge, according to the

Indiana Bureau of Motor

Vehicles.

Burgers

SKI MILK , .;:...8

Hill&# Maer
AKRON

Ch Roast 89°

PUBLI AUCTIO
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 1975

1:00 P.M.

Giving up housekeeping so I will sell the fol-

lowing, located 2 blccks North of Stop Light in

Akron, block East & 2nd house North.

PRIMITIVES

Secretary-desk, solid white oak drop leaf ex-

tension table, 6 solid st. back chairs, solid

oak rocker, dresser, chiffioneer, tredal sewing

machine, china doll head, buffet, iron bed,
MISC. HOUSEHOLD

Amana refrigerator w/LARGE FREEZER compartment
in base, Kenmore electric range, Kenmore auto-

washer, pots-pans-dishes, electrical appliances
meat grinder, book shelves, pie crust drum ta-

ble, magazine stands,
8x11 rubber back rugs,

ite, radio table lamp,

walnut coffee table, 2

blue rug, livingroom su-

2 wood lamp bases, Elec-—

trolux sweeper, bedding & towels-linens, throw
rugs, cardboard wardrobe, metal lawn chairs,

step ladder.

CASH DAY OF SALE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

MAU D GROGG
OWNER

Auctioneer Arnold Van Lue & Crew

1-219-893-4383



Tippe
The immediate family

of Mr. and Mrs. Wm, Bl-

ackford enjoyed an ann-

iversary dinner Sunday
at Schori&#39; in Plymouth,
Guests were Mr. and Mrs.
David Stults and Davie,

Joe, Steve, Ken and
Bill Blackford and Mrs.
Sarah Blackford, Mr. and

-Mrs. Barry Halter of

Rolling Prairie, Mrs.

Clarence Stouder, Miss

‘Kathy. Price and Miss

Tina Burnett. The coup-
le greeted 65 relatives
and friends in their

home Sunday afternoon.

Thursday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Lozier were Mr. and Mrs.

Warren McIntire and fam-

ily, Mrs. Sarah Black-

ford, Mr. and Mrs. Dean

Blackford and Kelley and

Rhonda and a friend and

Mr. and Mrs, Donald Bau-

gher of Warsaw and Mr.
and Mrs. Devon Dunnuck
and sons of Mentone,

Mr. andMrs. Oscar Da-

ugherty and Mr. and Mrs.

Donald Daugherty along
with Dana and Darlas

Jones of Burket and Mrs.

Mary Zumbaugh of Pilgrim
Manor Nursing Home of

Plymouth enjoyed a pic-
nic Sunday at Centennial

Park in Plymouth. In

the evening, they visit-

ed Mr. and Mrs. William

Wright and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Jefferies spent Sunday

in Michigan and visited

Mr. andMrs. John Botich
and family in So. Bend.

The theme at the Tip-
pecanoe Community Church
this month has_ been

&quot;S Some Sunshine

Light&q and each class
has been divided with

ribbons to wear. The
side with the most points
will receive a bus trip

to Chicago and the tea-

cher with the most poi-
mts will receive a new

Bible, Non-members are

welcome to compete. A

special program includ-

ing films is planned
Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Snyder and Kathy of So.
Bend were Sunday after-

magn
sign

for your car or truck

goo low-cost exposure
e less than hand lettering
© easily transfers from one

vehicle to another

@ special trademarks
available

A .
0me NEW

AKRON 893-4433

MENTONE 353-3985

Mrs. William Martin

noon visitors of Mr. and
Mrs. Harvey Hollar and

family. Evening visit-
ors were Mr. and Mrs.
Vern Hollar of Etna Gr-

een.

Mr. and Mrs. Jan Me-

theny and LaShell and

Kelley of Madison spent
the week-end .with his

parents, Mr. and Mrs.
Enos Metheny.

Saturday dinner guests
of Mrs, Melvin Ward were

Mr. and Mrs, James Kor-
thal and Lynn and Mark

of Ft. Wayne and Mr. and
Mrs. Jan Metheny and fa-

mily.
Dr. and Mrs. Eugene

Ward and Jimmy of Argos
were Sunday afternoon

visitors of Mrs. Melvin

Ward,
Sunday supper guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Blackford, Debbie and

Lisa were Mr. and Mrs.

David Kreft and family.

Members of the Tippe-
canoe Home Economics

Club gave the name of
their first grade teach-

er in answering roll at

a recent meeting in the
home of Mrs. Fern Coar.
Plaas for the district

meeting Oct. 17 were

discussed, Mrs. Reuel
Fites assisted the hos-
tess,

Mrs. Bess Moriarty was.

a Sunday guest of her
son and daughter-in-law,

Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Moriarty, and family of

Plymouth ‘ata carry-in
&quot;blo party&q for resi-
dents of Rex and Roy

streets.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Johnson. and family of
Mishawaka and Samm Swi-

hart of Rochester were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Swi-

hart, Ronnie and Bob.
Evening visitors were

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Swi-
hart and family. .

Mrs. Gladys Nesbitt
of Golden, Valley, Minn.
is spending a few days
with Mrs. Fostie Sill.

They were Monday dinner

guests of Mrs. Ora Fore
in Elkhart.

Gayla Renee Stults,
infant daughter of Mr.

and Mrs. David Stults,
was honored at a shower

Wednesday at the home
of Mrs. Wayne Kreft.
Guests were Mesdames
Earl Nifong, Eugene Sny-
der, Paul Nifong, Dale

Hall, Jim Noland, Noble
Nifong and Miss Judy
Stults, all of Argos;

Mesdames Dennis Bailey,
Warren McIntire, James

Smith, Dick Rowe, Joan

McIntire, David Kreft,
Wm. Blackford .and Sara

Blackford of here and
Miss Kathy Price of
Bourbon.

Mr. and Mrs. Wren
Crane visited Mr. and
Mrs. Milo Swihart of
Cook Lake Saturday.

Mrs. Earl Davis spent
two weeks visting Mr.
and Mrs. Devon Davis and

family and friends at

Flint, Mich,

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Robert

anoe Area New
Menser were Mrs. David

Jones, Kristi and Deena

of Bremen and Mrs. Phil-

lip Anderson, Shelly,
Greg and Steve.

Saturday evening vis-

itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Wren Crane were Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Schram of

Fort Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Lozier of Bourbon and

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Martin

and Marla were Sunday
afternoon visitors of

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Whea-
don of Rochester.

Mr. andMrs. Wm. Marks
of Ft. Wayne spent the

week-end with their son

and daughter-in-law, Mr.
and Mrs. Dale Marks.

Mrs. Harvey Elliott

spent Friday visiting
Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Ell-

iott and family of South
Bend.

Miss Clara
of Gary is spending a

week&#3 vacation with
her sister and brother-
in-law, Mr. and Mrs.

Tony Hoover.
Mr. andMrs. Robt. El-

liott and David of So.
Bend were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Harvey Elliott.
.

Mrs. Vivian Tevault

was a Saturday overnight
guest of Mr. and Mrs.

Raymond Banke and family
of So. Bend. She also

visited Mr. and Mrs.
James Harmon and family.

Richards

Gaccsancessonnas

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Ke-

esey were Sunday dinner
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
John Meredith, Marrianne -

and Mark, of Fort Wayne
in honor of Mrs. Keesey&#
birthday.

Mr. and Mrs. George
‘Sheetz were Friday ev-

ening supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. David She-
etz.

Mr. and Mrs. Byron
Kindig and Mr. and ‘Mrs.
Carl Swanson were Sat-

urday evening guests of
Mr. and Mrs, John Swan-
son of Rochester for a

cookout.
Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Safford, Mr. and Mrs.
Lowell Safford, Mrs.
Adele Doke of Philadel-
phia, Penn.; Mr. andMrs.
Jack Doke of Elkhart,

and Mr. and Mrs. Earl

Bailey of Rochester at-
tended the Bethlehem

homecoming dinner Sun-

day andin the afternoon
the group enjoyed vis-

iting in the Walter
Safford home.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Basham, Mishawaka, Mr.
and Mrs. Tom Snavely and
Cora, Wabash, Mr. and
Mrs. Steve Kerby and

daughters, Galveston,
spent Sunday with Mr.

and Mrs. Paul Cox. Af-
ternoon callers were

Mrs. Milton Cox and A-

letha, Mrs. Merlyn Fish
and Virginia and Mrs,
Phil Eastwood and Craig,

of Kewanna,

Olive Bethel
Helen Cox
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The human brain is

like a freight car--gu-
.

aranteed to have a cer-=

’

Blanche Wells and Ruth
Swartzlander called on

Sadie Swartzlander in
Rochester on Thursday.
Mary Lukens spent Sun-

day afternoon with Mr.
and Mrs. George Sheetz,

Mr. and Mrs. Fred
Keesey visited his sis-

ter, Mrs. Don Miller,
of Columbia Tuesday.

Mr. and Mrs. Phil East-

wood and Craig of Ke-
wanna spent Sunday with

Mr. and Mrs. Milton Cox
and family.

Mr. andMrs,. Fred San-
der were Sunday dinner
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Byron Kindig.

Mrs, John Rhoades
called Wednesday on

Mrs. George Sheetz,
Mrs. Fred Keesey was

a dinner guest Monday
of her sister, Mrs.
Ralph Curtis.

Most of the good things
in this world are done

by tired people.

Ocomvanensenc

zene

nssancaeonene gover incann LTE

PRINTING
OF ALL KINDS

EQUIPPED TO SUPPLY ALL

YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

Phone 342-2905

Country Print Sho

tain capacity, but oft-

en running empty.

SELE CTION

OF

UNUSUAL GIFTS

MORE

COMING

“Pil Box
MENTONE
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ITEMS OF THE WEEK

Sa John E, Wagner, now

stationed at Pearl Har-
bor aboard the U.S.S.
Pueblo, has spent two
weeks with his parents,

He left Sept. 24 for New
Zealand,

Mrs. Nell Reed and her

sister, Mrs. Louise Ev-

ans of Attica, and Mrs.

Reed&#39 daughter, Janet

Reed, and Barbara Cours-

on of Buffalo Grove,
Ill., spent last week

camping in Michigan and

Wisconsin, visiting the

Locks and Mackinac Bri-

dge, among other points
of interest.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn and Mrs. Dorothy
Horn, Rochester, recent-—

ly returned from visit-

ing Mr. and Mrs. 0. C.
Craddock at St. Alabons,

West Virginia.
Saturday dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Young were Forest and

Mary Pike an son Dick
of Rochester, Charles

Young and Mike of Elk-

hart, Everett and Betty
Young, Ronnie and Char-

lotte Yeater and Don Er-

vin.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Jacobs of Edwardsburg
and Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Harry Sullivan.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Parker and Violet and

Mr. and Mrs. Riley Par-

ker of Burket attended

the Centerville Fair

last Thursdaye
Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Par-

ker and Violet and Mrs.

Robert Norris went to

Lafayette Friday. Joyce
Norris returned home

with them for the week-

end.
Mrs. Mary Kehoe was a

Friday overnight guest
of Mr. and Mrs. John

Marzson, South Bend.

Mr. and Mrs. Geo, Par-
ker and Violet attended

a carry-in supper Monday
evening at the Shrine

Building in Warsaw that

was for aged and aging
senior citizens.

Clifford Martin of

Sidney, Montana,visited
for several days last
week with his niece and

her husband, Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Miller. On

Tuesday evening, Mr.
Martin and the Millers
visited Mr. and Mrs.

Jack Miller of Akron.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill-

er and Clifford Martin

were Wednesday supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Russel Kochof Big Chap-
man Lake.

Mrse. Joe Miller and
Clifford Martin spent

Wednesday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Ezra Long
of Warsaw.

Clifford Martin and

the Joe Millers were

Thursday evening call-

ers of Mr. and Mrs. Jim

Miller and sons.

Doug Miller, LuAnn and

Debbie Miller were Sat-

urday overnight guests
of their grandparents,
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill-

er. They were all Sun-

day dinner guests as

was Jack Miller, Akron.

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Lee-

dy and Mrs. Myrtle Davis

spent Sunday afternoon
with Mr. and Mrs. Howard
Horne Mrs. Davis is

staying with her daugh-
ter, Mrs. Horn, fora
while.

Mrs. Winifred Smalley
of Elkhart was a Sunday

overnight guest of Mrs.

Mary Kehoe.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis

Floyd were Suriday dinner

guests of her mother,
Mrs. Esther Wise.

Mr. ‘and Mrs. David

Jacobs, Mr. and Mrs.

Harry Sullivan and Mrs.
Winifred Smalley visit-

ed Sunday evening with

Mrs. Mary Kehoe.

A leader has two im-

portant characteristics:
first, he is going some-

where; second, he is ab-

le to persuaid other

people to go with him,

CHICKEN, LIVER OR REG.

Webers 8 pack

BUN

Bordens gallon

CHOCOLAT MILK

OLE

POTATOES

10°29
POUN BAG

BRAUNSCHWEIGER

CHUNK BOLOGNA

SMOKED PORK CHOP

2 PKG

It Happen In Mentone
Taken from the Sept.

27, 1944 issue of the
Northern Indiana Co-Op

News:

Mrs. Underhill visit-
ed her daughter and hus-

band, Mr, and Mrs. Grov-
er Tinkey, over the

week-end.
Rev. and Mrs. E. C.

Ralston returned Friday
from a two week&#3 vaca~

tion in Illinois where

they visited friends in

Joliet, Morrison, Ster-

ling, Peoria, Chilicot-

he, El Paso and Tampico.
They also visited in

Clinton, Iowa.
Mr. and Mrs. Dana

Starr and Patty Sue, Mr.
and Mrs. Harold Horn and

Freddie, Mr. and Mrs.
Everett Beeson and Jan-

et Sue enjoyed a hambur-

ger fry at the home of

Mr. and Mrs. Noble Oy-
ler in honor of Harold
Hornwho returns to. Cam
Atterbury Thursday, end-

ing an eight-day fur-

lough.

Lp 89¢

tp 99¢

is. $15

Mrs. Ora McKinley and
Mrs. Geraldine Smith
and the Misses Nita Nel-

lans, Jeanie Nellans and

Jean Manwaring were Ft.

Wayne shoppers Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Kohr left for Grand Rap-
ids, Mich., Saturday to

visit friends and rela-
tives. They returned to

Mentone Wednesday eve-

ning.
Joe Boggs writes from

Sheppard Field, Texas,
that he is very glad for

the Mentone paper, He

was one of a select few
sworn in as Avaiationca-

dets.
Eldred &quot; Paulus,

who has_ been overseas

for the past 18. months,*
is home for 21 days de-

lay enroute to visit his
parents,

Mr. and Mrs. Vernon
Jones and Mr. and Mrs.
Derone Jones spent Sun-

day with Mr. and Mrs.
Ralph Mattix of Clay-
pool.
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JANE’S BEAUTY CENTER

Will seanenst F iday
9 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

For Appointment call 353-4945

Jane Jefferies, Operator

BACON Sliced

SLICING BOLOG Eckrich ip ${!

MINCED. HA
Quality Plus Brand 8 oz. pke.

69¢

4g¢

Fav-o-rite quarters

3 LB. $

CRISP, SOLID WESTERN ICEBERG

C

HEAD

Pears
. 2... » 29¢

Sweet California Vatenica

Oranges. ....

New Crop

Yams....... wo 19¢

wo: T9¢

BOLO OR PICKLE - OLIVE LOAF

Jeno’s Double size

CHEES PIZZA MIX

Fabri Softener.c- 69¢

Elf Towels.
.

3araee

_

Hunl

Extr absorbant Diapers

Pampers. . .

Sonshine Wre Chiro

Cookies...
.

read

Su 88 Stuffin Mix.2 %2 88¢

&lt; Gold Corn.

kseF
Fook

MENTONE

Shop Mentone, the downtown shopping center. A

shopping center for all needs. Open Monday
to 6 p.m., open Friday

and Saturday until 8 p.m. Closed Sundays&lt;

Attend the church of your choice.

through Thursday 8 a.m,

“Bulk” iB ${2

Eckrich ip $1

19¢

BOX 88¢

Tom Sa

2 $1.69

ne&q 55¢ 3c: FOR

83°
.

4s 88C



Beave Dam Area
MRs. CON SHEWMAN

Miss Edith Heighway Logansport called on

isapatient at the Mem- his grandparents, Mr.

orial Hospital in South 2nd

_

Mrs. Elmer Hoffman

-Bend where she was ad- On Sunday.
hmitted last Friday ev-

Callers at the home

ening. Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
On Thursday, Mr. and Smith this week were

Mrs. Maurice Haney at- Glen Ault, Bill and Amos

tended the Centerville Engle, Mr. and Mrs. Ro-

Fair in Michigan, ger Rowland, Tammy and

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon Rogi of Akron, Mrs.
Cumberland spent Monday Linda Griffis an Chris

in Fort Wayne. and Mrs. Max Swick and

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Ea- Amy of PA eat
ton spent Sunday with Roy an athy Engle

his sister, Mr. and Mrs, Spent Saturday afternoon

Don Downing of Hammond. with Brett Slaybaugh,
They enjoyed dinner at Mrs Poa =
a restaurant in honor 2 friend called on her

of the Domings abch grandpare ME an
wedding anniversary. aruda eveningDavid and Mary Haney y. =

spent the weekend with wr, and Mrs. Max Cum-
their grandparents, Mr. berland, Greg, Janet,

and Mrs. Leo Adams and @joria and Jerry enter=
Mrs. Gertrude Ball. tained on Friday evening
Other callers over the for Greg&# 12th birth-
weekend were Mr. and day. Guests were Mr.

Mrs. Tom Adams and dau- anq Mrs. Charles Hand
ghter of Kendallville, and Mrs. Edna O&#39;Bria
Mrs. Mary Duke of War of Warsaw and Mr. and
saw, Mr.andMrs. Donni wys_ Eldon Cumberland
Adams and family of Jim- 354 Mylin.
town and Mr. and Mrs. Mrs. Gerald Smalley

Raymond Dunnuck of Nap- and Cara Jo and Mrs.
panee. ‘Wayne Smalley and Lori
Eldon Cumberland, My spent Saturday eveninglin and Max and Jim ith Mr. and Mrs. Mit-
Frieden of Silver Lake cheil Tucker, Jeff and
attended the Farm Pro-

Dan.
gress Show near Lebanon

Mr. and Mrs. Don Rock
on Tuesday, of Rochester called on

Sunday dinner guests yr. »and Mrs. Ned Heigh-at the home of Mr. and
yay and Ginger, Amy, and

Mrs. John Gray and fam-
4 d .

lly .wete® We. Gand Meds Heathe on Monday even

Kenneth Walters and Lisa
and Mr. and Mrs, Stan

Tennant of Warsaw. I

was in honor

birthday,
.

Mr. and Mrs. Devon

Tucker, Mr. and Mrs.
Paul McFarland and Amy
Teel attended the Cen-

terville Fair last Tues-

day.

ng. &#39;

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Smalley and family cal-
T led on her parents, Mr.

Stan&#39; and Mrs. Kenneth Parks
of Hoffman Lake on Sun-

day afternoon,

Mrs. Joe Yeiter of
Clunette called on Mr.

and Mrs. Floyd Tucker,
Mr. and Mrs. Don Hoff-
man and Mr, and Mrs.
Elmer Hoffman on Sunday
morning.

Mrs. Bill Whetstone,
eff Amy and a friend,

of Fort Wayne and Mr,
and Mrs. Jim Teel and

family of Nappanee were

Sunday dinner guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Wilvin Te-

On Sunday, Mr. and
Mrs. Ed Bucher hosted a

family dinner honoring
the September birthdays J
at their home. Guests

were Mr. and Mrs. Paul
Bucher and Dana of Pen-

delton, Mr. and Mrs.
Phil Bucher and family

of Dalesville, and Mr.
and Mrs. Charles Bucher
and family of Ft. Wayne.

Dennis Herendeen and

Greg Bula of Lafayette
spent the weekend with

Dennis&#3 grandmother,
Mrs. Esther Perry.

Mr. and Mrs, Max Cum-
berland attended the

Purdue vs. Miami of Oh-
io football game on Sat-

urday, Greg, Janet,
Gloria and Jerry spent

the day with Mr. and
Mrs, Eldon Cumberland.

Mrs. Esther Perry
spent a few days last
week with her daughter,
Mr. and Mrs. Don Heren-
deen of Lafayette.

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-

Mr. and Mrs. John
Feldman, Jay, Jeff and

Jerrod and Mr. and Mrs,
Dave Feldman and Dana

attended the Idle Reun-
ion at the home of Mrs.

Ruby Teeter of Warsaw
on Sunday.

i
Name

News

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Creak-
baum have returned from

a two weeks vacation at

Birchwood, Wisconsin.
Mr. and Mrs. Floyd

Tucker, Mrs. Nellie Blue
and Mrs. Mary Tucker

were Sunday supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Rex

Parker of Silver Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman attended the

Centerville Fair on

Tuesday and Wednesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Bo-

ganwright and. Theresa
and Mr, and Mrs. Dorris

Harrold were at Shipshe-
wanna on Saturday.

Mrs. Alice Brugh spent
Sunday afternoon. with
Mrs. Vesta Cole and la-
ter they called on Mr.

and Mrs, Ed Creakbaum.
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Sisk

and Jack and Diane were

Sunday supper guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Bogan-
wright, Theresa and Tim,

Gerald Smalley and

Gary and Wayne Smalley
and Chris spent the week-
end at Pigeon Creek near

Howe.

ARME SERVICES

WKKKK

NEWS

SUBSCRIPTIO COUPO

USS MONTICELLO: Navy
Machinist Mate Third

Class David K. Price,
son of Mr. and Mrs. Wm.

E. Price Sr., Etna Gre-

en, is participating in
a fourenation Pacific

Allied naval exercise
called RIMPAC 73.. The
exercise, which is being
conducted in the Hawai-

ian Islands area, is de-
signed to test all phas-
es of Allied naval oper-
ations, including anti-
submarine and anti-air
defensive operations.

Other participating na-

tions are Australia,
Canada and New Zealand,

geeecovccecevccebeccos
REBUILDING

SERVICE
on

® Starters
Generators

Engines
GILLILAND

Auto
Machine Co.

115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

eoccceccgdsoor--seesseecceceoocess:

} 00 000000000000000000080000000000000:

man and family spent
Sunday in South Bend
where they called on

44dress

Edith Heighway and A.D.

Shewman, who are both

patients at the Memorial

Hospital in South Bend.
Mr. and Mrs. Randy

Hoffman and Tyler of

Out of State

City.
ss State

In State $3.50 per year

Zip

$4.00 per year

Sa EOE

The toughest part of

dieting isn&#3 watching
what you eat; it&#3 wat-

ching what your friends
eat,

MENTONE/ NEWS

September 27, 1973
cs
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‘*500&qu Festival
Contestants Needed

The &quot;5 Festival an-

nounced this week that

applications are now be=

ing accepted for the

1974 &quot;5 Festival

Queen& Pageant.
To be eligible, girls

must be between the ages
of 19 and 22, single, a

legal resident of Indi-

ana whose parents are

also legal residents of

the state.

Applicants must be at-

tending an accredited
Indiana college, univer-

sity or school offering
college type courses and

taking at least 12 aca-

demic hours.
It was also announced

that the method of sel-
ection of contestants

has been changed this

year. In the past the
first judging was based

on photographs only.
This year each applicant

who is duly qualified
will be asked to appear
before a panel of judg-

es. Thirty-three young
ladies will be selected

to represent the &#39;&#
Festival during the mon-

th of May and from these,
a court of four and the
1974 queen will be sel-
ected.

i

‘Further information
or application forms can

be obtained by writing
to the &quot;5 Festival
Office, One Indiana

Square, Suite 2260, In-

dianapolis, Ind. 46204.

thought
was insured!

There are several ty-
pes of Homeowner Pol-

icies - the standard

policy does not cover

water leakage from pl-
umbing or heating sy-

stem, or theft by my-
sterious disappearance

-other Homeowner Pol-
icies do cover these

and other losses. Let

us, at The Boggs and
Nelson Agency review

any exclusions in your

policy.

BOGG and NELSO
AGENCY

Mentone 353-531

@
ee

D

FARM FRESH
EGGS

Monday - Friday
8 a.m. - 5 p.a.

Main Office

MANWA LEGHORN
FARMS, INC.

MENTONE

RIB IMPLEMEN
FAR TIRE

* Straight-Line Rib design for
free easy-rolling o all
surfaces

* Deep Tread gives effective
resistance against slipping

Harvest time is near.

Replace equipment
tires that will cause

costly breakdown time

---NOW.

We have all size front
& rear tractor tires,

implement & wagon

tires.

BEAL TIR SHO
606 N. Main - ROCHESTE - Ph. 223-3606



a a eats Mrs. Merley Hosts Perry Home Club Singers To Be Featured
ds In Afterglow Service.

bers

Paar£ae01a11|

Theme of the Sept, 11
meeting of the Mentone
Merry 4-H Club at the
Youth building was west-
ern with each member

dressing accordingly.
Alicia Dicker hoff

called the meeting to
order. Colors were pre=
sented by Norma Knoop,

and officers were in-
stalled, An. outline

sheet of the meeting was

distributed, and the new

president, Diane Peters,
continued with the meet-

ng.
Roll. call response

was given by singing a

few bars of a cowboy
song and. introducing
guests,

Routine business. was

conducted with new bus-
iness including Nation-

al 4-H week from Oct. 7
to 13, the Halloween
party with a committee
being named.

Guest chaperones were

Mrs. Boardman and Mrs,
Manwaring. Health and
safety reports were giv-
en.

For singing, everyone
broke into corral groups
to make up motions for

a western song with a
three-minute time limit.

The best group was giv-
en a surprise.

After the meeting was

adjourned, the girls a-

gain broke into corral

groups to make posters
for their own groups.

The chaperones picked
the best one.

Hot dogs .and Kool-Aid
were served.

Hoffer Is Merit
Semifinatist

Kip Hoffer, Mentone,
is one of 15,000 seniors

named semifinalists in

the 1974 National Merit

Scholarship competition.
He is the son of Mr.

and Mrs. Keith Hoffer,
Atwood. ,

s

The semifinalists will

compete for 3,100 Merit

Scholarships to be a-

warded next spring. In

the 18 annual competi-
tions to date 34,450
students have won Merit

Scholarships valued at

mote than $95.5 million,

Orientation For

Jack and Jill
Parents Set

Orientation night for
Parents of all children
enrolled in the Mentone

United Methodist Church

sponsored Jack and Jill

nursery school will be
at 7:30 pem. Monday,

October 1, at the church,
All parents are urged
to attend to familiarize

themselves with their
child&#39; nursery school.

CASH FOR GRADS

$2,500.00
+ 4. plus starting pay
of $307.20, All this for
men high school grads or

those having GED equiva-
lent certificates.

Bonus is available for

regular 4-year enlist-
ments in Artillery, In-
fantry or Armor.

See your U.S. Army
Recruiter NOW!

The Perry Home Im-
provement Club met in

the home of Mrs. Sam
Merley Thursday with
Mrs. Pauline Miller as

co-hostess,
Mrs. Oliver Burns,

president, opened the

meeting and all joined
in giving pledges to the

flags.
Mrs. Ralph Fites led

the singing of, “School

Days& &quot; by the
Riverside&quot; and “Holy,
Holy, Holy&q

Devotions were given
by Mrs. Charlotte Ma-

thias,
The lesson. was pre-

sented by Mrs. Claude
Berger with Mrs. Rose

Mitchell assis ting.
The lesson concerned

pollution, sewage and
sanitation zoning.
The health lesson was

given by Mrs. John Glas-
ford on children&#39;s dis-

eases,

After Mrs, Herman Mus-
selman read the secre-

tary&# report roll call

was answered by 13 mem-

Dr.

Whitney Dough
Director of Music

DR. HERBERT L.

gram,

and three guests.
Each commented ona rule
of good discipline.

A short business ses-

sion was conducted con-

cerning achievement day
on Oct. 30 and and sell-

ing of tickets.
Mrs. Ida Early was

welcomed into the club
as a new member.

Contests were won by
Mrs. Chester Shafer and
Mrs. Oliver Burns with
Mrs. Isam Robison winn-

ing the door prize.
The next meeting will

be October 18 at the

Country Village at noon.

Two girl roommates
were talking about their
dates. The first ex-

claimed, &q date was

terrible. Not only did
he lie to me about the
size of his yacht, but

he made me row!

An economic report
shows freight car load-
ings “down and whiskey
sales up. Which means

more people are getting
loade than freight cars!

BOW - SOW

SPEC AFTERGLOW SERVICE

The New Image singers
of Evansville will join
Denny and Kay Shepherd,

Fairfield, Illinois, in

an “Afterglow Service”

It takes thousands of
nuts to put an automo-
bile together and only

one to scatter it all
over the road.

People who are always
in hot water seldom cut
much ice,

Saturday night in the
Mentone gym. e

To immediately follow
the last meeting of the
Tippecanoe Valley Cru-
sade, this program is
for all young people

participating in

=

the
Crusade,

WEDDIN PHOTO
and

PORTRAIT

Fincher Photos
56 NORT BROADWA

PER INDIA 473-492
|

RUM SALE
Sponsored by Anthony Nigo Chapter, DAR

FRIDAY, OCTOBE 5, 9 A.M. - 9 P.M.
BROWN’S JEWELRY STORE

114 West Main St., Mentone
* Little bit of everything *

Antiques, Jewelry and Clothing

CRUSA —

Tippecan Valle Are
MENTONE HIGH SCHOOL GYM

7:30 each evening

Septem 2 - 3 197

Saturda at 9:15 p.m.

Herbert Bowdoin

in the gym

Featur ing

Denny and Kay Shepherd

‘Methodist Hour”

lives.

ing | will hear.

BOWDOIN, HOST MINISTER on

nationally syndicated weekly radio pro-

will be preaching
heart-warming and challenging messages

each evening and along with nationally
famous musicans will be creating a SPIRIT-

UAL ADVENT AND EXPERIENCE O NE TESTA-

MENT EVANGELISM that will thrill your soul

and bring TRANSFORMATION through the power

of JESUS CHRIST into many hearts and

PRAY

ATIEND

BRING A FRIEND

NURSERY PROVIDED

lasiah 65:24

And it shall come to pass before you call

| will answer and while you are yet speak-

Denny and Kay Shepherd

pe
Jim Smith

Accompanist & Soloist



Bonnie Whittenberger colle}

By Ann Sheetz

FROGS come in all shapes and styles and colors. On the top shelf are a

fish, pair of clowns and a turtle in addition to more traditional shapes
and a few frog figurines. Second shelf has birds, fish and star fish and

one frog. The third shelf contains a mixture that includes frog, swan and

a beautiful owl that fits on an amber bowl. Frogs on bottom shelf are in

a variety of glass. On either side is a wise looking frog figurine.

AKRON HIGH SCHOOL MUSIC BOOSTERS

FISH FRY
SATURDA OCTOBE 6, 1973

AKRO HIGH SCHOO GY
Serving from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.

* CARRY-OUTS AVAILABLE *

i
Adults $2.00 Children 6 to 10 $1.50

Children under 6 FREE

We can put it togethe for

you with fashion in mind.

Choose cuffed pants, long
sleeve shirts and vests

for o look that’s now in

the best new colors for

Bonnie Whittenberger
likes frogs so well she

collects them. They
cover transoms, shelves

and window sills of her

home, not offering much

trouble, because they
are not real live frogs
but flower frogs.

Flower frogs may some~

times look. like real
live frogs, complete

with holes for flowers,
but they hardly ever

look like the stereotyp-
ed notion of flower

frogs. as simple glass
objects with holes meant

to be anchored in the
bottom of vases to sup-
port favorite blossoms,
although they do: look
like this, too. Confus-

ing? Not so when you
see Mrs. Whittenberger&#39
large collection,

Although she has lost
count of her frogs, she

knows there are more

than 100, and they are

in every size and shape.
Collecting only five or

six years, she says the
price of frogs has sky-
rocketed in that time. -

The most expensive frog
she ever saw was priced

fall.

HARVEST

WEDNESDAY,.,
5 to

NORTH OF

SUPPER

OCTOBE 3ro
7 P.M.

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH
ATHENS

‘Eat your fill and pay as you will”

B & B STORE

MEN AND BOYS WEAR
I

814 MAIN ST.

ROCHESTER 20% fabric and
CUFFED PANTS

$8.98 to $14.98

LONG SLEEVE SHIRTS

$4.98 and up

VESTS

$4.00 an?’ up

Free Estimates -

Fourth door South

OPEN FRIDAY EVENINGS SILVER LAKE

STOM MADE D
20% off on drapes
20% off on fabric by the yard

15% off drapery rods
(with purchase of drapes)

For evening appointments - Call 352-2446

WALT’S.

¢UPHOLST & DRAPERY SHOP

-ERIES

labor

Free Installation

SSSSSSSOSSSOOSOOE0

of the Post Office

at $600. Soapstone or

Roseville or Weller

frogs now command $18
to& $25,

Although Mrs. Whitten-

berger, who collects

frogs simply because

she likes them and is

fascinated by them, does

not own any $600 ones,
she has collected some

interesting pieces, in-

cluding some in the

shape of nude dancers,
birds, frogs, fish and

many others. The mat-

erial varies from art

glass to pottery and

brass. Several of her

frogs are identical in

design but range from

vaseline, black ameth-

yst or satin, carnival,
cobalt or green glasses.

The dancing nudes,
shown in the adjoining
pictures, are in white
procelain and were made

in Germany. ~Although
they resemble figurines,
each is actually a frog,’
holes around the bases

proving their purpose.
Mrs. Whittenberger is

not certain how long
flower frogs have been

-
Birth

Mr.
R. Acton, Box 295, Brook-

and Mrs. Danial

ston, are parents of a

daughter, Rachael Ann,
born Sept. 19 at St,

Elizabeth hospital in
Lafayette, The baby

weighed seven pounds and
ten ounces, Maternal
grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. Ernest Ridinger,
Argos, and paternal
grandparents and Mr. and

Mrs, Marion R, Acton,
Milford,

CHAIR
LAMP

LIVING ROO SUITES

JOEY’S DISCOUNT
AKRON - 893-4931
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TEST STYLES & COLORS TO CHOOSE FROM

leading, physical fit- gpeeccccccococcosoroocosoooss
ness, programming and a

;

short eee on inex-
SHH ALSOF ee phic tale E&g r

DEPTpensive crafts. PAI {

c
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Regtaiede ioe te Gai
ROCHESTE PAINT & WALLPAPER 0 0

STORE
Es thon tae a htaiead ne. 423 E. 9th St., Rochester, Indiana 46975
\ Fe DE.O! me P = : Phone 223-6880 Se MENTONE OPEN FRIDAY & SATURDAY 8 P.M.calling the county ex-

tension office in Warsaw,
tore for home improvement”
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WONDERIN HO YOU CA HELP DA
BALANC THAT BUDGET?

Sure - you can cut corners here and there, but what about those winter
heating bills - Christmas - the little extra things you need - building
that savings account.

ny. ce - W HAVE THE ANSWER!

Chamberlin Products of Akron is increasing (ts workforce. Why - Several
.

:
2

reasons. - W employe more students during this summer months than anys :

previous years. - W must replace them with fulltime help. Our custom-

ers are increasing their orders daily and we just can’t say no.

a :
If you can use extra money. . .

fa : W CA PROVIDE IT!
nn, A .

St. There are four convenient shifts to choose from and if we can interest
in enough peoplé we would like to start a third shift. In all probability,

a :

;

it would be from [0 p.m. to 6 a.m. Come in - fill out an application to-

na s te day. We’re open to 5 daily. Eight to noon on Saturdays or just phon
and and we&#3 make arrangements for an interview at your convenience.

er ;

;nal :

W offer many fringe benefits and can even supply you with a list of ba-
and : bysitters from your area.

on,

=A

CHAMBERLIN PRODUCT CORP.
E

=

Akro Indian
An Equal Opportunity Employer



In Toda Agricultur

They Spotti Flie Fr
Spotting a tiny fly from an

altitude of 10,000 feet may
sound even more absurd than
looking for the proverbial
needle in a haystack.

But that’s what entomolo-
gists are doing successfully in
Texas, and their high-alti-
tude sleuthing could: insure
an abundance of citrus fruits
on consumer tables.

The insect the entomolo-

gists are looking for is the
citrus blackfly. It’s an ori-

ental pest that has taken up

permanent residence in Mex-
ico and is now attempting to

invade the lush citrus groves
in this country.

While the insect—which is

only 1/12th of an inch long
—can’t actually be seen from

the air, his whereabouts can

be accurately determined

from color-infrared photo-
graphs taken from th air.

Trees infested by the black-
flies develop a sooty black
fungus mold a the result of a

honeydew secreted by the in-
sects as they feed. The mold
shows up with a distinctive
color in the aerial photos.

This new method of detec-
tion is faster and less expen-
sive than ground surveys. Its
ability to pinpoint small in-
festations ir large groves al-

lows growers to spray only
affected areas rather than
blanketing the whole grove.

Besides cutting down spray
costs, this reduces the amount
of pesticides in the environ-
ment and causes less disrup-
tion of beneficial insect pop-
ulations.

Entomologists in Texas,
Florida, and California are

always on the alert for citrus
blackfly invasions because of

the severe damage they in+
flict. Short-term infestations
can cut crop production in
half, and those lasting more

than a year can completely
wip out a crop.

current infestation has
been declared a major emer-

gency by the U.S. Depart-
ment of Agriculture. If it
should spread, the nation’s
citrus production would de-
cline in both quantity and
quality and send consumer

prices sky-rocketing.
Observers are hopeful that

the new weapon provided

them by high-altitude pho-
tography will help check the
insects’ sprea

Meanwhile, this same tech-
nique is being applied to
other areas of agriculture as

well. The National Cotton
Council reports it’s being

use to spot insect and fungus

it
E

This Mack Truck is half a century old, yet it runs like a top.
It is one of the animated exhibits that boys and fathers, uncles
and grandfathers love to see at the Circus World Museum in
Baraboo, Wisconsin.

Built in the early 1920’s, this chain-drive bulldog model Mack
Truck is the kind used by all the big circuses for two or three
decades. It brings back fond memories of watching the circus
unload in the early dawn hours.

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

September 27, 1973
Too many people con-

duct their lives on the
cafeteria plan--- self

service only.

Procrastination is the
art of keeping up with

yesterday.How would
A babysitt i

you like kwen dia aoue a
Lik dulto sign whil the adul B a

the work to act like teen-agers.

in_ Western cotton
fields. It’s also proving effec-

tive in determining areas in
the fields that are deficient
in minerals.

In Maine, aerial photogra-
phy is being tested for a two-
fold purpose. One is to give
potato growers early warn-

ing of crop blight, and the
other is to safeguard honey-
bees.

Jones
Carrie Maria Jones,

95, Fulton, a sister of

George McMillen, Akron,
died Monday evening at

Canterbury Manor, Roch-

ester. She had been in
serious health since

breaking her hip Aug.
216

Also surviving are two

daughters, Mrs. Deloise

(Mabel) Severns, R. 1,
Rochester, and Mrs. Don-

ald (Goldys) Leavell,
Tucson, Ariz.3 five

grandsons; one grand-
daughter; 15 great-
grandchildren and nine

great-great grandchild-
ren, Three brothers,
three sisters, a daugh-
ter and a grandson pre-
ceded in death.

Funeral services were

conducted this afternoon
in Fulton,

o Th Ski We have two ears and

one tongue--which means

we should listen more

and talk less.

Since the photography al-
lows precise spraying on pin-
pointed targets, it&# hoped

that blanket spraying which
endangers honeybees can be

eliminated.

Why the concern for honey-

It is estimated our

population increases by
one every 10.5 seconds.

t

bees Crops worth about $1 We can&#39; control ra
billion still depend on bees population explosion,

for pollination. but at least we have
The scope of color infrared

timed itphotography is expected to
be greatly widened in the

future as the result of A new mink coat can
earth-orbiting satellites. New

knowledge about crops and be made out of an old

forests already is being trans- goat.
mitted back to earth from the
satellite launched by NASA

last July. And scientists are
busily translating data from
550 miles up for down-to-
earth applications.

Dea Man

Desig Tin
Heari Ai

|

OFFER FREE MODEL

A remarkable tiny hearing
aid has been perfected by a

-man whohas been hard of hear-

ing for nearly ten years.
This small device has no

dangling cords or separate
transmitting units and is ~-

worn completely in your ear.
It was developed especially

for those persons who can
hear but can’t understand.
This new hearing instrument
Provides “* ear-level” hearing
with the wearer picking up
Speech, sounds, television,
and radio at his ear. Due to
the use of transistors, the
user cost is extremely low.

true life actual size re-

plica of one of the smallest
all-in-the-ear hearing aid

ever made will be given ab-

solutely free to anyone send-
ing in: this advertisement

You&#3 pretty darn goo at

your job. But today, we all have
to consider how we can do

our work

a

little better. That’s
how each of us.can help

kee our jobs here in America.
For now and for the future.

while supply lasts. So we sug-America. It only works
gest you wits for yours no

as well as we do. No obligation whatsoever.
Write to A. J. Wilder, 809

Steuben St., Wausaw, Wis.
54401.

you do?
It’s a shame that most of us

don’t get to sign our work.
Because we&# probably d it

better. Just out of pride.
And that could mean better

products and services
for everybody. So, even if you
don’t hav to sign your work,

do the kind of work you&#
be proud to put your name on.

America. It only works
as well as we do.

and mile west,
and mile west on

HOUSEHOLD and

SILVER CREEK CHURCH SALE
Sale will be held at mr.

Shafer’s 2 miles south of Franklin School

or 3 miles north of Disko

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 61n
12:00 Noon

LIVESTOCK and FEED

and Mrs. Robert

MISCELLANEOUS

PUBLI AUCTIO
SATURDAY, SEPTEMB 29, 197

Located 3 miles west of Roann to 500E. Turn

right to 1100N. -—- North of Peru on St. Rd. 19

to 1100N, Turn east to 450E or 9 miles south

of Akron to 1100N, Left to 450E at Fern Ken-

dall farm.

STARTING 1:00 P.M. PROMPT

Having sold my farm I will sell the following
at public auction.

- FURNITURE -

Davenport & chair, nice; Bed and dresser,
Oak Buffett.

oak;

- ANTIQUES -

Drop leaf oak table; 6-53 year old matched
chairs; Glass door cupboard; Ash kitchen table;

Oak rocker; Library table; Tredle sewing mach-
ine; Seller’s kitchen cabinet; Day bed, never
used; Old 4 door ice box; Rayo lamp; Milk cans.

- APPLIANCES -

Wringer Speed Queen, like new;
like new; Laundry tubs; Portable gas heater

Mix Master mixer; G.E. sweeper; Pitcher pump,
- FARMING TOOLS -

Ford tractor 1948, good condition:
cultivator; 6’ Ford mower; J.D.

246-247; 16’’ Case 1 bottom plow;
garden tractor;

drum;

Electric dryer,

Ford 2 row

corn planter
Merry Tiller

Walking garden plow; Large gas
Steel frame; 2 wheel trailer; Brooder

stove; Horse drawn mower; Horse drawn culti-
vators; Steel fence posts.

Misc. Dishes too numerous to list.

Sale Terms: Cash Not Responsible for Accidents

Auctioneer’s Note: This is an extra clean bill
of merchandise. ,

FERN KENDALL
OWNER

Alden Morris (Ph. 833-2689 Roann)
L. Earl White (981-7055 LaF

Smith ~ White ontaine)

Auctioneers:

Clerks:

anyone

—

Bot
eee



Haspilrs and
means

Joyce Hartmann, Men- Speeding fine recently .n more tine has filed petition when he appeared in War- fe Nola.of dissolution of marr- %4W Justice of the Pea-

iage from Edward L, Ce court. He also was v
Hartmann, New York. The fined $52 and had his

x S
‘

couple married May 16, license revoked for 180
7

Miss Alice Haines, R.d our
1971 and separated July days on a charge of dr- ° Rochester, is recup-ses by
13, 1972. There are no iving while under the ¢tating at Murphy Medi-conds.

children, influence of intoxicat- C@l Center, Warsaw, from
1 the

In Kosciusko Superior ing beverages. hoe a performed last

nag Court, Mary A. Helton, ursday.
e have

;
;petiti of dissoluti  *KRON/MENTONE News Characte is a victory,

of marriage fromCarl A, September 27, 1973 not a gift.
at can

Helton, Pierceton. Mar-
an old

vied Mar. 5, 1965, the
couple separated April
15, 1973. There are no

children,
James M. Pennell fil-

ed petition for dissolu-
tion of marriage Monday

in Fulton-Circuit Court
against Vicki A. Penn- z

LIA
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ad by a

Devon R. Smith, 24, R.LBa 2, Akron, pleaded guilty Sat. 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.te.

to a charge of failurete to have vehicle inspect- Sun. 2-5 p.m.
ind is- ed and was fined $32.

zur ear. Ronald P, Lambert, 33,
|enlal Akron, paid $49 fine for : RALP SHEWMA
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2 public intoxication, a
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:te Schipper -Yoder. Vows’ Repeated
$52. fine for fleeing a Akron 893-4821

aren Miss JanElaine Schip- chester, Ushers were
potice Officer aad a°333

fision, per became the bride of Steve Schipper, Akron,
Due to Daniel Jay Yoder in a brother of the bride,

&# the September 14 ceremony and Jim Helter, Silvér
low. at the Silver Creek Lake.

a s Church of God. The Rev. Chris Schipper, Akron,S al George Constant offic- brother of the bride,
fen ab- diated. was ringbearer.
e send- Nuptial music was pro-

rat

semenit vided by Mrs. Donna Fr- tae caierverean
r ne j ench, Silver Lake, and the church basement im=

oever. _ Mrs. Rita Floor, North
mediately following the

r, 80 | Manchester. Miss Jane ceremony. Serving were
,

Wis. | Schipper, Akron, cousin Misses Linda Prater, Ak-
of the bride, was solo- ron, Janet Kroft, Ak-ist.

:

ron, Sharon Eckerly, Wa-
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fo Parents of the couple bash, and Rita Schroll,

| No. Manchester.
[&gt; are Mr. and Mrs. Leon

hej
3 sisting with the
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ver Lake, and Mrs, Lin-
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da Utter, No. Manchest-

a er, were bridesmaids.
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Flowermaids were cousins $Fo Your Perfect &

of the bride, Miss Paula }WEDDING
k Shireman, Akron, and INVITATIONS andall

Miss Vicki Mattix, Clay-
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- Once again the American farmer is lems. We know his income still
ena Bucher, Silver Lake, and AKRON/MENTONE NEWS being made the villain in a period

—

seriously lags behind nationalBob Robison, No. Man- of rising costs. It’s easy to blame growth. We kno he is being made
inyer&# the farmer for higher food price a whippin boy. Because we knowater: pa ove a the SE ce a thi we oy a ee noactors th have combined to boos where we share hi problems, and,

pump. Burket VoLunteer Fire Depar TMENT
the grocery bill. through the IBAA, in Washington.

2 row CARRY OUT One group which defends the For generations the American inde-anter farmer is the organization of local, pendent bank and the farmer havefiller independent community banks worked together for a commonfe gas throughout the nation, the Inde- prosperity, a common effort toooder
pendent Bankers Association of serve the nation. Let&# keep it thatulti-
America (of which we are a mem- way... after all, the farmer is an

AT THE ber). We know the farmer’s prob- important part of us.
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“GLIV BRA CHUR OF GoD

~

Pastor - Lowell Burrus

Supt. - Lawrence See

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service + 10330 a.m,.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.°

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m. Women’s Bi-
ble Study

TUESDAY 7:30 p.m. Men&#39;s Bible,
tud:Study

THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer Ser~

vice for all ages.

AKRON

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Pastor, John E. Moore

Lay Leader, Randall Leininger
Study Supt., Wayn Cumberland

Worship 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 16:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. High Youth

Fellowships 7:00 p.m,

2 BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

‘Donald E. Poyser, Pastor

Burket 491-3945
David Jamison, Sr. Supt.
Peggy Eaton, Jr. Supt.

Sunday Church School 9:30

Worship Services 10: 30

There will be.no U.M.W. meet-

ing or Bible Study during the

month of August.

TALMA
3

UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter R House,
_

Pastor
‘

Sunday School

Worship Service

Pastor Preaching
2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays

Special Services

1st & 3rd Sundays

-
9:30 a.m.

10:45 a.m.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURC
MENTONE

Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30 A.M.

Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

Sunday Evening Service
P.M.

M.

7:30

Thursday Prayer Meeting
7:30 P.

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30
Sunday School 10:30

a

a.

Junior Youth 5:00 p.
Senior Youth 5:00 p

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

10:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m.

7:00 p.m.

Sunday School

Morning Worship
Evening Worship

THUR. 7:30 p.m. Bible Study

———

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURC

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER, PASTOR
Frank Nordman, Supt.

Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 A.M.

Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

Prayer Meeting - Tuesday at

7:00 PM.

CHURC OF CHRIST
MENTON

T. R. Jones, Minister

Bible Classes 9:30 a.

Worship 10:30 a.

Worship 7:30 p.m.

HARRISON CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rey. Herbert Edwards,
Pastor

Sunday School

Worship Service
9:45 a.m,

10:46 a.m,

Mission Aid ~ Second Wed-

nesday evening of each mo-

nth at the church at 7:30

p.m,

ATHENS

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor - Rev. Wayne Johnson
S. S. Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:

Sunday School 10:

Youth Fellowship 6:

THURS. Bible Study 7:

PLEASE NOTE: Deadline

for Church Directory
is Tuesday.

BHA
AKRON CHURCH OF GOD

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Larry Klein, Supt.

Jerry Kindig, Ass‘t. Supt.

9:30 a.m.

10:25 a.m.

6:30 p.m.

Sunday School

Morning Worship

Youth Fellowship

No evening service.

(Last night for Tippecanoe
Valley Crusade.)

ACTIVITIES

Oct. 2 = Marionettes meet at

7:30 p.m

Oct. 4 + Mid-Week service at

7:30 p.m.
Choir practice also

same evening at 8:-

30 p.m.

ee

SILVER CREEK CHURC OF GOD

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Junior CGYA 6:30

Evening Worship 7:30

ACTIVITIES

Wednesday evening, choir prac-

tice at. usual time.

Thursday evening 7:30

Prayer Meeting

Saturday, 12:00 Noon, Benefit

Sale at Robert Shafer’s.

Sept. 30, State CGYA Rally.
2

- OMEG CHURCH ©

Lee Stubblefield, Pastor
Emerson Burns, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 0:45
Communion service following.

BEAVER DA

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Peter Hanstra

Superintendent - Alton Perry

Worship Services

Sunday School

9: 20-10:00

10:05-11:15-

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP
1st Tuesday of each month at

7:30 p.m. at the church.

CHILDREN’S BIBLE STUDY and

YOUTH FELLOWSHIP - meet the

first and third Thursday ev-

enings of each month at 7:30

p-m. at the church beginning
in October.

LADIES AID - Third Wednesday
of each month. Time and place
set by hostess.

OCT. 7 - Special collection

for furnace.

Oct. 7 - World-Wide Commun-

ion Sunday and Special furn-

ace offering.

AKRO CHURC OF THE BRETHRE
Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor

401 Woodland Drive
North Manchester

Telephone 982-2005

Church School 9:30

With a Pastor’s class on the

subject of “What It Means To

be aChristian” andanew class

for young adults.

Worship Service 10:30
Pastor’s sermon: ‘If you want

to get high.”

Music by the choir,

Sunday evening 7:30
Final service of the Tippe-
canoe Valley Crusade, held at

the Mentone gym under the le-

adership of the Bowdoin-Sow-

der team.

Thursday evening 7:15
Choir practice.

Thursday evening 8:00

Church Commissions and Board

Meetings.

CENTER

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Dewe R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, Indiana
Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service

Sunday School
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF 600

Rev. Harold Helterbridle
Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Church 10:30 a

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY 7:30 Prayer Service

BETHLE BAPTI CHURC
Sunday Schoot 9:30
Worsiin Service= 10: 30%

a

Anthony Nigo Chapter, DAR Ope Fall Season

The first meeting of

Anthony Nigo Chapter
DAR for the fall season

was at the home of Mrs.

Glenn Clauss, near Bre-

men.

Mrs. James Bitting,
regent, opened the meet-

ing in the usual manner.

Eighteen members answer-

ed roll call.
Mrs. Thomas

read the
Fugate

message from

GRASSR
OPINI

NEW HOLSTEIN, WISC.,
REPORTER: &quot;G Wash-

ington set a poor prec-
edent when he threw the
dollar across the Poto-

mac, Since then our

government has felt im-

pelled to throw billions
of them across the oce-

ans. And now with the

gold buying market run-

ning wild, those doll-
ars are returning to us

in worse shape than when
we sent them.&q

JEFFERSON, OHIO, GA-
ZETTE: “Years ago our

Economics professor told
his class that ‘Expens-
es always rise to meet

income.&#3 Were he to

speak today, he might
modify the statement to

say that expenses always
tise to exceed income,
whether it be in the

household, the schools
or other governmental

branches.&quo
‘

SMITHVILLE, TEXAS,
TIMES: &quot;M people made
it to the table at meal
time regularly during
the rationing days of
World War II, and I

can&#3 remember anyone
-going barefoot, or too

many times doing with-
out tires, gasoline,
meat, and canned goods,

sugar, etc. We accept-
ed the rationing as

something we had to do

because we had a war to

win. I guess our main

incentive today is to

get Watergate out of the
news.&q

FARIBAULT, MINN., NEWS
&q lot has been said...

about the declining val-

ue of the dollar, Nev-

ertheless, we don&#3 know
of any country that has

declined American aid!

HYATTSVILLE, M.D.,
PRINCE GEORGE&# POST:

&quot;L must be worth liv-

ing. The cost has more

than doubled and

_

we

still hang on.&q

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

September 27, 1973

the President General The next meeting will

relative to the educa- be at 6:30 p.m. on Oct.

tion of American Youth 9 in Teel&#3 restaurant,
in which she sated, &quot;N Mentone, and will be 4

er inthe history of the combined meeting for An-

country has education thony Nigo and Tippecan-
been of such prime im- oe River chapters.
portance. The rugged
frontier of the land is

gone; but left is the Mrs. Kroft Hosts
wider.and more challeng- Fe||owship Members

ing frontier of the

mind. Only by honing fhe Women&# Fellowship
intelligence toits fin- of the Akron Church of

est sharpness will to- the Brethren met in the

day&# youth be able to home of Mrs. Gladys
find solutions to to- Kroft for the September

morrow&#39 problems, and meeting.
thereby maintain life The hymn, “Take My
and heritage as we know [Life and Let It Be& was

it...the National Soci-
sung to open the meet-

ety has never neglected ing,
to concept that boys, Mrs. Kay  Brouyette
and girls, may be growing read scripture from

up withno adequate idea matthew 16. Her lesson
of what it means to be was on &quot for Better
an American youth, cla- Living.&q Some of the

iming a heritage of Am- keys mentioned were

CraCa principles. Our love, consecration, un-

committees leave no selfishness, friendli-
stone unturned to help ness and

&#39;

kind words.
the youth of our country She closed with prayer.develop as much poten- The secretary&#39;s re-
tial as possible--for-port was
their own sake and for Edna Mae Shewman and the

the sake of America.” business was conducted

Mrs. Charles Tucker, °. Bee hore Weaver.

national defense chair- ve ae Ag TS ee
man, read two articles,

9 4 Gasoeae nee

On on gold. coins, ‘say- Retcestee were ser-
ing coin collectors not

ato? the Le ae
only have collections V© 2 € Remere

of historical value but P™esent-

a profitable hobby off-

ers

read by Mrs.

ering far greater finan-
cial return than most

conventional invest-
ments,

Mrs. Ernest Igo pre-
sented a program titled
&quot;Constitution and Con-

stitutional Freedoms.&quo
The meeting closed with

members repeating the
American&#39;s Creed.

Assisted by Mrs. Carl

Metheny, the hostess
served refreshments.

WCTU Sponsors
Library

Hour At VA Hospital

The W.C.T.U. sponsored
a library hour at the

Veterans Hospital at

Marion Saturday.
A film was shown and
refreshments were serv-

ed.
Ladies attending were

Nora Hoffman, Margret
Slaybaugh, Nellie Slus-

ser, Marie Bright and Everything&
Velma Bright. elegan but the

price. All Seiko

watches are

automation-made,

=

so you pay only for

=
4

the timepiece, not
the time it took to

make it. Come choose

a Lady Seiko for your
favorite lady.

BUILDI SUPPL

MILLER

HARDWARE LUMBER

MENTONE 353-3005

ZW360M-1 Woven-look golden-tone
adjustable bracelet, yellow case,
gilt dial. $115.00

WM,
B PHILLIPS

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6

Talma

OPEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8

BURKETT’S

“*66&qu GAS

y

a
GROCERIES -MEATS-GAS

717 Main

Phone 223-5478 ROCHESTER

BPReR Ss pparae2@roegermope
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cake with a glaze.

POUN CAKE ANSWE ALL

Think of a dessert that goes
well after any me that club
members will enjoy at a meet-

ing this fall, that’s equally as

goo with morning coffee or

a bedtime snack. The answer

is Old- Pound Cake.
When great-great-grand-

mother made her old-time ver-

sion, her recip might’ have
called for a pound of butter,

a pound of flour, a pound of
Yj bakin oda

sugar, and a pound of eggs.
aeaepoon Dak &

The name “pound” still stands 7a cu tresh pF trozen Drange

today, but for convenience the ee

measurements have. been ex-

acted and are given in cups.
For a flavorful beginning to

any number of dessert com-

binations, top your cake with
ice cream or fresh berries, add
a sauce, or serve a creamy
pudding in

a

chilled dish.
Customarily, pound cak is

not iced, but many modern-
day cooks drizzle the cooled

OLD-FASHIONED
POUND CAKE

1 pound butter or margarine
3 cups sugar

10 large eggs
teaspoon lemon extract

teaspoon vanilla extract
4 cup sifted all-purpose

“flour
% teaspoon baking powder

In largest mixer bowl,
cream butter at medium speed

of electric mixer. Gradually
add sugar and continue beat-
ing until mixture is light and

fluffy. .Add eggs, 2 at a time,
beating well after each addi-
tion. Add lemon and vanilla
extracts and blend well.

Sift flour, baking powder
and baking soda together. Add
to egg mixture all at once. Mix

on low speed for minute.

Scrap down bowl and beat-
ers. Beat at medium spee for
2 minutes. Add orange juice
beat at low spee for min-

ute, until thoroughly blended.
Pour into well- and

floured 10-inch tube pan or fill
a 10-inch bundt pan three-

fourths full; pour rest of bat-
ter into a 7x5x2&#39;4- loaf

FOLEY’S
JEWELE

ROCHESTER

for

Bulova Watches

ME WANTED
1- FLEET MECHANIC full-time

1- MECHANIC

1-LIFT TRUCK OPERATOR

1=MAINTENANCE MAN (C2 # servi (co
1-STOCKROOM MAN

1-NIGHT FIREMAN

3- LUMBER HANDLER

WE OFFER: Permanent,

employment

(heavy logging

part-time equipment)

(heavy equip.)

(to keep inventory
& do repair work)

healthy, interesting
with FULL BENEFITS.

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES in the largest Log-
ging and Lumbering Operation in Midwest

in Forestry, Logging, Sawmilling, Trans-
portation & Marketing. .

Apply at office week days or Saturday A.M.

PIKE LUMBER CO., INC.
Box 247 AKRON, INDIANA 893-4514

pan. Bake at 350° for hour
or until cake tests done. Bake
loaf pan about 45 minutes.
Cool cake in pan 5 minutes
before turning out onto wire
rack.

Frosting: If desired, frost cake
when it is completely cooled.

Gradually blend 2 to-4 table-

spoons orange juice into cup
conféctioners’ sugar until of

good pouring consistency.
Drizzle over cake and sprinkle
with % teaspoon grated or-

ange peel. Makes cake.

Police Repo
Otis J. Boss 24;

Mentone, was arrested
last week-end and book-

ed at Kosciusko Co. jail
on a public intoxication

charge. Also arrested
and booked were Robert

E, Mahaska, 22, Mentone,
charged with contribut-

ing to the delinquency
of a minor, and Christ-
ina Sanson, 37, Mentone,
booked for contributing

to the delinquency of a

minor a s Sa al-

eee

coholic beverag to a
minor. Timothy A, Cook,
17, of Mentone, was

jailed for illegal en-
try and illegal consum-

ption of alcoholic bev-

erages.

MARRIAGE LICENSE
A marriage license ap-
plication was issued in

the Fulton Co, clerk&#39;
office Monday to Cleot-

is Daine, R. 2, Macy,
and Norma Emog Mill-

ert, Akron.
TEE

eee

New O Inte To Homem
S

ANN HANCOOK
Area es tenci Agent, Kosciusko County

As anyone who has

sampled its aroma kn-
ows--and that means

most of us--there are

few things more deli-

ghtful than the smell
of freshly baked home-
made bread, Its rich
smell fills the house

and adds another dimi-
nsion to holiday cook-

ery. Homemade breads
also make nice Christ-

mas gifts especially
when you include the
recipe.

For successful yeast
breads, good quality
ingredients are a must,

The yeast plays an im-

portant part in the

quality of the finished
product. Two types of

yeast are available.
Cake yeast is perish-
able and must be kept
under refrigeration.

It should be used with-
in one week for best

results. Packaged dry
yeast will keep for

several weeks on the
shelf or indefinitely
under refrigeration.
It can be bought by
the pound at health
food stores at a con-

siderable savings or

ask your grocer for la-

rger quantities. One

tablespoon of dry yeast
equals one cake of

compressed yeast or 1

package of dry yeast.
When you wish to use

dry yeast in a recipe
calling for compressed

yeast, remove one-

fourth cup of Liquid
from the ingredients
to dissolve the dry
yeast in.

Milk, water, or po-
tato water may be used

in making bread. Each

one gives a different
result, Water provides
a.crisper crust and

more of a down to earth
flavor. Bread made

with milk is more nut-

ricious, has a browner
crust and will keep
longer. Potato water

produces a coarser br-
ead and a slightly la-

rger loaf.

Working with yeast
breads offers an exce-

llent way to show your
creativity and ability

in the kitchen. Many
homemakers say that

frustrations can be
worked out during the

kneading process! Sur-

prise your family with
fresh baked bread to-

night, You&#39; enjoy

making it as much as

eer enjoy eating
t.

Special thanks to
Mrs. Noble Fisher, R.
2, Milford, for sharing
one of her favorite
recipes with us. This

recipe is very versa-

tile and can be used
for donuts, cinnamon
rings, and even dinner
rolls.

NO=KNEAD CINNAMON RING
Combine - 2/3 cup sca-—

lded milk

cup shortening
3 tablespoons sugar
1 teaspoons salt

Cool = to lukewarm
Add -1 cake compressed -

yeast (or 1 package dry
granular yeast dissol-

ved according to dir-
ections on package);

mix well.
Blend in - 1 egg

Add - 24 cups. sifted
Pillsbury&#39; Best Enri-
ched Flour; mix until

well-blended and soft.
This dough may or may
not be chilled. If

dough is to be chilled

place in greased bowl,
cover and store in re-

frigerator at least

two hours. :

Roll out - dough (chi-
lled or unchilled) on

well-floured board to

10x15 inch rectangle.
Combine - 4 tablespoons

sugar and
1 teaspoon cinnamon

sprinkle over dough
Roll - as for jelly
roll; cut into 1 inch
slices

o

Place - a biscuit cut-
ter or custard cup in
center of a greased 8

inch layer cake pan to

keep dough in ring sh-

ape.
Arrange - rolls around

cutter. (If desired,
rolls may be arranged
ina ring mold pan.)

Let rise ~- in warm pl-
ace (80° to 85° F.)
until double in bulk;
allow about 1 hour for
unchilled dough about

1 to 2 hours for ch-
illed dough.

Brush = top of rolls
with 1 tablespoon mel-
ted butter.
Sprinkle with - 2 tab-

lespoons sugar, ‘tea=

spoon cinnamon,
Bake &lt; in moderate

over (350° F.) for 30
to 35 minutes. Makes

8 servings.

KUHN’S
|

AUCTION SERVIC

FARM-HOUSEHOLD- IQU

Ph. Akron 893-4972
|

MORRY’S REDI-MIX

883-4860 R. 2 Eochester|

SELLS OIL

PHONE 352-2332

Gasoline - Oils - Lubrication
Accessories

CLOSED SUNDAYS.- WE GIV TOP VALUE STAMPS.

COMPANY

SILVER LAKE

SILVER LAKE

PO POCLCSCSSCO SSCS OCOSCOSOSOSCOOO CY

CARPET FACTORY

CLOSE - OUT
SPECIAL PURCHAS

rolls of Plush,
In 5 colors

Regular Retail Price $11.99 per sq. yard

SALE PRICE $6.76 per sq. yard
For evening appointments - Call 352-2446

THE HOME DECORATOR SHFourth door South of the Post Office

high, low

POSOCSSCOCSCSCSCOSSOOS

Phone 352-2446 ;becccccescoccooccooooooooosos
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“FO SAL
FOR SALE: Junger oil space

heater, like ne

RAY SMITH
Mentone 353-4285

9/20/2¢
se

FOR SALE: 10 month old Hol-
stein bull. Out of the son of
Astronaut.

491-2882

9/20/3¢

FOR SALE: 1969 Buick LeSabre,
2 door, excellent condition,

63,000 miles, power steering,
power brakes and air condit-

ion. $1350.

CHANNING UTTER
893 = 4327

9/27/3e

SUM SALE: Friday, October
Ss 9a.m, - P.m., Sponsoredn Aene Nigo Chapter, DAR,
at Brown’s Jewelry Store, 114
W. Main St., Mentone. A lit~

tle bit of everything includ-

ing antiques, jeweiry and
clothing.

9/27/2¢

BRACE yourself for a thrill
the first time you use Blue

Lustre to clean rugs. Rent
electric shampooer $1.

MILLER HARDWA
Mentone

9/27/1c
———

FOR SALE: Two young buck she-

ep.

HARRY FUNNELL
Mentone 353-2109

9/20/2¢

FOR SALE: First rate perform-
ance for your car or truck,

Let us give you a demonstra-
tion,

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

9/27/1c

FOR SALE: 40 ft. grain and hay
elevator, good condition, Gun-

gers two burner oil heater,
good condition.

STANLEY MILLER
3 miles east of Bourbon on

12 B Rd.
or

mile north and 3/4 mile
west of Etna Green.

9/20/4c

BIX STRIPPER - Takes the dr—

udgery out of paint removing.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

FEBRUARY SPOTTED BOARS for
Sale. Ready to go. Out of Bre-

eds top Bloodlines, Our sale

of March Boars, andgilts with

breeding privileges Saturday,
7:00 p.m,, October 6, at farm

4 miles S.B. Wabash, Ind. on

Old St. . Marvin Ridge-
way & Sons, Phone 219-563-
5206.

9/27/1oOt

FLUFFY soft and bright are

carpeté cleaned with Blue

Lustre. Rent electric sh-

ampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

at

FOR SALE: 22” x 28&qu poster
board, White on both sides.

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON / NE
Mentone

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets

22&#3 x 35’. Nice weight to

work with. 25¢ per sheet or

5 sheet for $1.00.

AKRON / WEMenton

cael2

eee

FOR SALE: Signs. 20¢ each:

~  AKRON/WENTONE NEW
Mentone Akron:

FOR SALE Adding machine.
peper. 29¢ @ roll or ‘4: rdlls

for $1.00.

AKRO /MEN TON MEMentone

“po BALE: Magnet signs, ALL

sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair, .

AKRO /MEN TO NE
Mentone - ron

FOR SALE

LENNOX FURNACES

GAS, OIL, COAL; eoueetFIX’

‘TCHEN CABINETS
Free cstimates gladly given

jo Down Payment
36 Months ‘to Bay

ROLLIN SMITH

HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114

_N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filin

Cabinets-Safes-—Typewriter
Adding Machines-Caiculetor
Sales — Service - Rentals.

JIM LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 E. 9th St., Rochester

+ Phone 223-3683 ~

‘Used RCA Color Television
$100.00 and up.

ER IMS RADIO & ei93-4641Boe

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME R SALES
LEISURE TIME TRAVEL TRAILERS
Sales lot one block west of

Methodist Church on Walnut
©

St. If we don’t have what you
want we will take you to the

factory only 30 miles away.

Complete Selection - Travel
Trailers - Truck Campers -

Motor Homes - 5th Wheel R.V.
See

:

:

JOE BIDWELL
Akron - Phone 893-4895

or

JO E
.

MADEFORD
Akron - Phone 893-4931

7/8/xe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for
beginning and advanced family

tree climbers.

MENTONE NEW

8/2/xt_

Reduce excess rere with
Fiuidex $1.89 - Lo: meight

with Dex-A-Diet Sapem $1.98
at The Pill Box.

9/27/9c

FOR REN
FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’ s)
Phone AKRON 893-4505

8/2/5p

FOR RENT: Four bedroom home
with 1% baths, stoker furnace
and garage. Also, nice back
yard.

TOM HARGE
893 - 9900

9/27/2¢

FOR RENT:
Home.
Akron.

12 x 60 Mobile
601 Central St. in
For appointment call

ROCHESTER 223-6616

9/27/1p

WANTED

WANTED: Backhoe work. Con-
tai tee.

STANLEY MILLER
R 1

Bourbon, Ind.

3 miles east of Bourbon on

B Rd.13
9/20/12¢

WANTED: Your car or truck to

repair and restore to top run-

ning condition. Qualified me-

chanics, quality parts.

LEWIS MOTOR
Mentone 353-4355

9/27/1¢e

WANTED: F2000D or 2070A Tan-
dem Diesel Truck, twin screw,

late model, low mileage, good
condition. Dump truck, any

size. Three 1/2 to 3/4 T.

pickups; one with 6’-bed; one

3/4 T., both avg/good condit-
fon, $1000-$1500 bracket. One
with low mileage, late model,

good to excellent condition,
Contact...

HOWARD UTTER
c/o Pike Lumber Company

Akron
9/27/30

NOTICE

NEED HARVEST HELP? 40 years

experience - want four hours,
any time of day.

893-4591

9/20/2p

NOTICE: Pick your own apples
starting September 29. A very

short crop. Limit of two bu-
shels per car, Bring own con-

tainers.

CRYSTAL LAKE ORCHAR

9/20/2p

NOTICE: Would you lik free
appraisal of your farm, ho

or property? Contact Jo Gam-
ble

_ba NELLANS onMento: “5395

9/27/4¢

NOTICE: 1974 Zenith televis-
ions are now in stock.

SHUN TV
Airport Road, Mentone

353 - S655

6/28/xe-

Pa

Ae

Soe

ES

rece —
HELP WANTED: Lady for office

cleaning.

PIKE LUMBE COMPAN
893 = 4514

9/27/2¢e

MALE HELP WANTED: MECHANIC,
full time; Mechanic APPREN-

TICE, part time; LIFT-TRUCK
Operator (heavy equip.); MAIN-

TENANCE Man (service machin-
ery; some welding); STOCKROOM

Man; Night FIREMAN; 3 LUMBER
HANDLERS. Full Benefits.

PIKE LUMBE COMPAN
Akron

9/27/26.

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

le. Fully insured.

RO SAN & SONS
Akron Phone 893-4815

“APPLIANCE REPAIRS, large or

small. Call after 4:30 p.m.

JACK Ae JR.
Mentone Phone 353-3131

NOTICE: Service on washers

dryers, ranges, furnaces,

general garm repair, welding
and lathe work.

ROGER REPAIR SHOP
R. 2, Rochester 353-3707

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able Septic Tank Service.

New installations. Licensed

and bonded. In business 20

years.

BO RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford 832-4468

4 per word for additional insertions.

All ads to be paid in advance. Ad-

ditional billing fee of 25 will be

charged if ads are not paid prior ‘to

Thursday morning

USE

CLASSIFIED

ADS

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

September 27, 1973

‘B per word - 18 word minimum.”

REAL ESTATE

REAL ESTATE

223 ACRE FARM in North Miami

County. 4 bedroom, modern
home. 10,000 bushel in bin
drier. Low price.

37 ACRE FARM in North Miami
County. About 12 acres woods.

No house.

SMALL ONE FLOOR HOME in Disco

THE HALDEMAN HOME across the
treet from the Library, in

Akron. This is a fine, large
home.

JEFFERIES AGENC
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3903

Business

Opportunities

_ RESPONS PERand operatereaa a “Sonf on vendinoute. Akr nt

sorreed* Grea PL

your phone number:

DEPARTMENT BY
3938 Meadowbrook Rd.

St. Louis A xk, MN 55426

9/20/1p

THANK YOU
THANK YOU: I would like to
thank everyone who remembered

me with cards, flowers, vis-

its and prayers while I was

in the hospital, They were

greatly appreciated,

HARVEY BAUMGARTNE

9/27/ip

ap ese CRISS IRE

NO

See
lishing Tiny Togs infant products
in retail outlets throughout the
United States. Quality infant wear

by 25 year old firm

Minimum investment for qualified
persons.

Your Investment
8 retail outlets...

.

$ 2.600

32 retail outlets... |$10,00
We furnish the outiets and com-

pletely set up your business. 100%,
secured at dealer level. Easy and

pleasant work for individuals. or

Couple. Write today for details
Please include phon number

Tiny Togs Sales, Ine.
3415 We End Ave, Suite 7

PUBLIC NOTIC
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF HENRY
TOWNSHIP OF THE COUNTY OF FUL=-

TON, STATE OF INDIANA OF
ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION

Notice is hereby given to the

taxpayers of Henry Township
of Fulton County, Inthe state
of Indiana, that the Advisory

Board of said Township toge-
ther with the Trustee will

meet at the regular office of
the Trustee in: said Township
at the hour of 7:00.0’ clock

P.M., E.S.T., on the ist day
of October, 1973, to consider
the following additional ap-

propriation which said Advis-

ory Board and Trustee consid-

er necessary to meet the ex-
traordinary emergency exist-

ing at this time:

Appropriation from the Reven-
ue Sharing Trust Fund, En-

titlement Period 1, 2 and 3
plus an additional sum of
$55.38 interest of Henry Town-

ship of Fulton County, Indi-
ana for use of fire protection

and public safety of said Hen-

ry Township of Fulton County,
Indiana, the sum of $5,600.00.

The foregoing appropriation is

in addition to all appropri-
ations provided for in exist-

ing budgets and levies, a

an extraordinary emergency
for such additional appropri-

on of the

15 time for

from the Revenue Sharing Trust
Fund, Entitlement Period 1 2

id 3 as above stated,
authorized by resolution a-

dopted by the Advisory Board
of said Henry Township on

September 18th, 1973, The tax-

Payers of said Township ap-
pearing at said meeting shall

have the right to be heard in

respect to said proposed ed-
ditional appropriation. A
additional appropriation fi:

ally made will be automat ic-

ally referred to the State
Board of Tax Commissioners,

“ther hearing w a

:

(15) days at the office of the
Auditor of the County of Ful-
tonorat any other place that

may be designated. At such
hearing all taxpayers object-

ing to such additional appro-
priation may be heard and in-

terested taxpayers may in-

quire of the County Auditor
when and where such hearing
will be held.

Dated tes 18th day of Sept-
eaber, . Clair Ellis, ©

Trustee
Lonzo Meredith

_ Russell Shipley
V. C. Miller

Members of Advisory Board of
Henry Township of Fulton Cou-
nty, Indiana.

a renner,

YOU ADVERTISING IS

&quot;RI O TARGET”



reget Mapme et

Athens
Cont. from page 1

for the Fulton County
‘Historical Society.

From that we learned
that Henry Hoover, who

had come from Ohio, pur-
chased on Dec. 1, 1836,

105 acres of land that

would include the pre-
sent community of Ath-

ens. The settlement of

dwellings, general sto-

re, post office. and a

church was named “Hoov-
er&#3 Station.&quot; So it

continued until it was

voted in 189 to change
the name of &quot;Athe but

why is not shown in the

records. The community
in early days was near

the line separating the

land of the Miami Indi-

ans from the Potawatom-

1Se

Today, Indiana&#39;s Ath-

ens is largely a resi-
dential community, with

postoffice, an Oliver
farm implement store,

fertilizer factory, a

garage and United Meth-

odist Church. In by-
gone years when trans-

portation and communica-
tion were not what they
are now there was much

more. Floyd Deardorff,
84, probably is the

longest-time resident.

Postmaster is Mrs.

Rita Utter. Mr. Shipley
assists in the office

and at one time was the

postmaster, an office

be held_as well as tea-

ching school and working
in the general store he

and Mrs. ‘Shipley con-

ducted 39° years.

We were even more in-

terested in the Shipleys
than _in Athens and dur-

ing our visit learned

he is a native of Disko,

a hamlet. somewhat to
the east, and she is a

native of Roann, Wabash
Co.

:

They were married Nov.
ifs 1955;

&quot went to St. Joe,
Mich., for the ceremony,&q
she related.

With that

smiled,
&quot; you eloping? I

asked,
&quot no,& Mr. Shipley

answered. &q was 21 and

she was 20. It seems it

was the fashion then for
lots of people to go to

Michigan for their wed-

ding...ours was perform-
ed by a minister, too.&q

They went to house-

keeping in Disko--curi-
ous name, that--and for

34 years Mr. Shipley
taught school--30% years
in Henry township and
four years in Macy. All

was in the elementary
grades. Two _sons were
born to them: Billy, now

a teacher inKokomo, and

Dale, a Civil Service

employe at Ft. Harrison.

Mrs. Shipley tended

the store with the as-

sistance of her teacher-
husband and their sons.

&qu was a great deal

of work running a gen-
eral store,&qu she assur-

ed us.

For 30 years she also

taught Sunday School in

the Methodist Church.
Both keep their member-

ship in the church,
which is almost at their
back door. Currently,
Mr. Shipley is president
of the board of trus-

tees.

they both

&quot;T house, &q
comment-

ed Mr. Shipley, &qu pro-
bably the oldest in

Athens.&qu
Whatever its age, the

dwelling is in good
condition and as we vis-

ited with these folks

we thoroughly enjoyed
the central air condit-

ioning on a hot humid

day. At 79, Mr. Shipley
isatall, spare man and

a good health; Mrs.

Shipley at 77---
soon be 78&quot;-- a small

woman, of somewhat heav-

ier build than her hus-

band, and has a hearty
laugh that is good to

hear.
From the kitchen we

could catch the odor of

beets being cooked, pro-
ducts of the vegetable

and flower garden at the

rear of the house.&qu

Y
&a COMMUNI

CALENDAR

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 28

The Akron L.T.L. will

meet at 7:30 in the Ak-

ron library basement.

Members are reminded to

bring new members for

the membership contest.

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30

Genealogy section of
the Kosciusko Co. His-

torical Society will
meet at 2 p.m. in the

Cardinal Learning Cent-

er, 504 No. Bay Drive,
Warsaw.

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 3
é

Mentone Mothers of

World War II will have

31st anniversary dinner
at the Mentone Youth

pavilion.

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4

Stated meeting of the

Akron Order of Eastern

Star at the Masonic Tem-

ple at 7:30 p.m

RCAS

while our stock is complete!

see OCOOOoOOC CC OooCCooomKxr

They&# here! All the new RCA’s! Exciting new features, new high
performance, crisp new styling! Be one of the first lo get yours

SOON

JDO00OOOOOCOCOOCOOCOOOOOOOOSOOOOOOOOOCOCOOCOCONODONOOOOOOOK

The OSLO
Model GR72
29” diagonal picture

100% Solid State

Color TV

The popularity of Contemporary is well deserved
Blends beautifully with any room setting!

DOERING’S

Some XL-100

Prices as low asf

$3999
ROCHEST

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10
The Seward Home Exten=-

sion Club will meet at

1:30 p.m, at the Burket
United Methodist Church.
Hostesses will be Mrs.

The pleasures of ig-
norance are as great,

in their way, as the

pleasures of knowledge.
eS

AKRON/MENTONE: NEWS
©

Richard G,
Mrs. Theodore Thompson.

Borman and September 27, 1973

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

Open 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Mon. thru Sat.

Sunday - 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon

N Parki Proble

QUALTVEO
8 oz. box Frozen Birdseye

PEAS/POTATOES/ SAUC
Aunt Janes

ICEBERG DILLS
Aunt Janes

KOSHE ICEBERG DILLS
Assorted colors,

KLEENE FACIAL TISSUE
Hi C

ORAN AN GRAP DRINK 46 oz. 3/31

OHIO BOO MATCHE pack of 50 2/25¢

YAMS Si¢

Nestle

QUICK Chocolate flavor 2 1b. box /9¢

SALTINE CRACKER rireside ib. box 29¢

FRUIT COCKTAIL bei monte 303 can 3/99¢
Bake Line

CHOCOLAT CHIP COOKIE 2 1». bac 73¢
DelseWHI TOILET TISSUE 2 pack roi 29¢
Whole Kernel or cream style

:

303 can 4/$1DEL MONT COR

SPRAY STARC Debbie 20 oz. 35¢
Spicy Italian, Blue Cheese, French Onion

ARNOL SALA FIXINS BO 29¢

ICE.
1 LB. CRUSH 80¢ LB. CUB 80¢

SKIM MILK 2/85¢
SANDWIC BAR go¢
HALF AN HALF Bordens pint 35¢
BUN Butter Nut DOZ 47¢
COC COL 8 pak. 16 oz. Plus Deposit 89¢
3 LB. ONION 39¢

Eckrich

Smok-Y Links 89
Eckrich

SLICING BOLOGNA tp $1.2

Baco «+ | $1
Fully Cooked

SMOKED PICNIC HAM

FRES BUL OYSTER

4/99¢

24 oz. No Garlic 49¢

49¢24 OZ.

280 count 41¢

King Pharr 40 oz.

Burgers gal.

12 pak

LB 79¢




